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For Jurisdiction: REVERE, MA

For Date: 01/15/2024  -  Monday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-2722         0717 UNWANTED PERSON OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24889] SHIRLEY VENTURES LLC - 180 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-07:21:47  Enrt-07:22:16  Arvd-07:29:30  Clrd-07:32:52
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-07:21:56  Enrt-07:22:17  Arvd-07:29:29  Clrd-07:32:51
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0719 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

property manager states homeless hispanic male with shopping   
cart is in lobby sleeping. did not approach because he has   
been aggresive in the past

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0719 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
c/p is no longer on scene   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0732 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- party was removed, no issues, clear.   

24-2723         0750 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0750 morigerato, nancy

BADGE 548

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1545 MOORE, BARBARA
BADGE 536 RELIEVING BADGE 548

24-2724         0753 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0754 morigerato, nancy

BADGE 606

24-2727         0824 PRISONER TRANSPORT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    361 - Digitale, Emilio
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    361 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:24:00  Clrd-09:43:50
                ID:    269 -   
                       Disp-08:25:35  Enrt-08:25:36  Arvd-08:25:37  Clrd-09:43:51
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0825 WALLACE, GREGORY

106-108 transporting 1 prisoner to nashua st jail. SM:6705   
8:25

24-2728         0827 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21940] PROSPECT HOUSE - 420 RESERVOIR AVE Apt. #242
                       Lat: +042.411870 Lon: -071.028630   
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-08:28:29  Enrt-08:30:13  Arvd-08:32:11  Clrd-08:44:06
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                       InQrtsUnavl-08:44:06  InSrvce-08:44:06
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-08:28:29  Enrt-08:35:06  Arvd-08:38:16  Clrd-09:12:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:12:36  InSrvce-09:12:36
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0828 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

80 yo female difficulty breathing

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0829 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by husband on scene   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0835 morigerato, nancy
a5

24-2730         0834 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:34:45  Clrd-08:42:48
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0834 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-2732         0841 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24897] DANDEE DONUT FACTORY - 1141 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-08:42:58                                Clrd-08:44:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:44:18  InSrvce-08:44:18
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-08:42:58  Enrt-08:47:09  Arvd-08:50:26  Clrd-09:35:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:35:27  InSrvce-09:35:27
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-08:44:13  Enrt-08:44:15  Arvd-08:46:35  Clrd-09:00:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:00:57  InSrvce-09:00:57
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0842 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

13 yo female , general weakness

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0847 morigerato, nancy
a15

24-2734         0845 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:45:48  Clrd-08:50:11
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0845 Chann, John

107 car conducts a safe keep.
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24-2735         0848 FIRE, DETAIL 3 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0848 morigerato, nancy

badge 581 global for phoenix

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1626 morigerato, nancy
terminated

24-2736         0851 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:51:49  Clrd-08:55:28
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0851 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-2737         0853 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:54:25  Clrd-08:58:32
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0854 Chann, John

107 car off at the school
    no car near the GYM.

24-2738         0856 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS WELLNESS CENTER - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:58:35  Clrd-09:02:08
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0858 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-2739         0904 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:05:07  Clrd-09:08:29
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0905 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-2740         0925 MOTOR VEHICLE, REPOSSESSION TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 9 SULLIVAN ST Apt. #2
           Vehicle:    BLK 2013 FORD LL EDGE  Reg: PC MA 3TEY41  VIN: 2FMDK4KC1DBC26865
             Towed:    For: REPOSSED By: NEW ENGLAD ADJUSTMENT BUREAU I To: NEW ENGLAND ADJUSTMENT BUREAU
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0926 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

REPO
MA REG: 3TEY41 2013 BLACK FORD EDGE

24-2741         0935 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 82 HIGHLAND ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-09:36:15  Enrt-09:38:09  Arvd-09:41:00  Clrd-09:55:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:55:20  InSrvce-09:55:20
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
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        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-09:36:15  Enrt-09:39:06  Arvd-09:43:55  Clrd-10:00:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:00:05  InSrvce-10:00:05
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-09:39:22  Enrt-09:39:24  Arvd-09:43:42  Clrd-10:00:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:00:02  InSrvce-10:00:02
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0936 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

ELDERLY MALE LOW OXYGEN CALLED IN BY AID ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0939 morigerato, nancy
a5/als5

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0943 morigerato, nancy
49 m low oxygen level

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0955 morigerato, nancy
ems rem on scene, clear

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0959 morigerato, nancy
whidden-als 5 and a5

24-2742         1005 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 48 RESERVOIR AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-10:05:50  Enrt-10:07:10  Arvd-10:08:12  Clrd-10:19:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:19:17  InSrvce-10:19:17
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:05:50                                Clrd-10:08:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:08:06  InSrvce-10:08:06
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:08:01  Enrt-10:08:02  Arvd-10:12:31  Clrd-10:19:49
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:19:49  InSrvce-10:19:49
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1005 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

1ST FLOOR 84 YO MALE INJURIES FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1008 morigerato, nancy
a15

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1019 morigerato, nancy
mgh

24-2744         1007 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 1 BIXBY ST
                ID:    270 -   
                       Disp-10:10:08  Enrt-10:10:10  Arvd-10:14:02  Clrd-10:19:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
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        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-10:16:52  Enrt-10:16:54  Arvd-10:16:55  Clrd-10:19:31
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1008 VERRUTO, MARISA

living room motion, no contact with keyholder.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1019 WALLACE, GREGORY
101- clear, spoke to homeowner via ring camera and mother   
who lives downstairs, accidental.   

24-2745         1012 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #534
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-10:13:30  Enrt-10:15:30  Arvd-10:19:25  Clrd-10:41:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:41:26  InSrvce-10:41:26
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:13:30  Enrt-10:16:47  Arvd-10:28:31  Clrd-11:07:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:07:36  InSrvce-11:07:36
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1013 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

71 YO FEMALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING AND HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1014 morigerato, nancy
hypertension

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1016 morigerato, nancy
a4

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1049 morigerato, nancy
e5 clear, ems rem on scene

24-2747         1023 VANDALISM REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                       Disp-10:31:20  Enrt-10:31:22  Arvd-10:33:04  Clrd-10:42:49
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    Chann, John
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:         
           Vehicle:    BLU 2016 HYUN SONATA SPORT/L  Reg: PC GA CFE6088  VIN: 5NPE34AF8GH331378
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1028 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

C/P SAYS CARS DRIVER DOOR LOCK IS BROKEN, CAR WAS BROKEN   
INTO AND VANDALISED INSIDE. NOTHING TAKEN . C/P WILL MEET PD   
IN FRONT OF HOTEL
GA:CSE6088 2016 BLUE HONDAI SONATA

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1042 WALLACE, GREGORY
107- report to follow, clear.   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2747-OF

24-2746         1025 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
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                ID:    361 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:25:00  Clrd-10:25:34
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1025 WALLACE, GREGORY

106- directed patrol, closed for the holiday, nothing   
showing, clear.

24-2749         1030 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 16 TAFT ST Apt. #2
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:32:33  Enrt-10:36:32  Arvd-10:40:13  Clrd-11:09:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:09:58  InSrvce-11:09:58
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-10:32:33  Enrt-10:34:37  Arvd-10:36:17  Clrd-10:48:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:48:52  InSrvce-10:48:52
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1032 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

ELDERY WOMAN REQUESTING EMS , UNABLE TO GET INFORMATION

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1033 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
53 YO FEMALE  STOMACH PAIN

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1036 morigerato, nancy
a5

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1041 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 1049 morigerato, nancy

.

24-2752         1056 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:56:00  Clrd-11:13:06
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1056 WALLACE, GREGORY

104- property check

24-2753         1056 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-11:00:31  Enrt-11:00:33  Arvd-11:07:37  Clrd-11:26:15
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    GRY 2010 LEXS UT RX350  Reg: PAR MA 208P  VIN: 2T2BK1BA6AC079286
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 HOND UT PILOT  Reg: PC MA 2DEC87  VIN: 5FNYF48509B003732
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1058 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

CP STATES MINOR MVA IN THE PARKING LOT, OPERATOR OF OTHER   
VEHICLE IS REFUSING TO EXCHANGE PAPERS. CP IN A LEXUS SUV   
GREY MA REG: 208P OTHER VEHICLE IS A HONDA SUV SILVER

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1126 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- papers exchanged, no injuries or airbags, clear.   

24-2755         1100 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21236] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page:   7
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:01:47  Enrt-11:04:08  Arvd-11:08:46  Clrd-11:20:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:20:36  InSrvce-11:20:36
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-11:01:47                                Clrd-11:09:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:09:07  InSrvce-11:09:07
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB3-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:09:03  Enrt-11:09:04  Arvd-11:15:26  Clrd-11:21:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:21:02  InSrvce-11:21:02
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1101 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

70 YO FEMALE INJURIES FROMA  FALL  IN AND OUT OF   
CONSCIOUSNESS   
IN BUSWAY, CALLED IN BY MBTA BUS DISPATCH

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1109 morigerato, nancy
a3

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1114 morigerato, nancy
66 f diabetic emergency, medic 2, two min eta

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1120 morigerato, nancy
cha everett

24-2756         1104 PARKING, BLOCKED DRIVEWAY VEHICLE MOVED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 35 BROADSOUND AVE
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-11:08:51  Enrt-11:08:52  Arvd-11:21:05  Clrd-11:22:00
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    BLK 2012 TOYT PK TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 695VB9
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1105 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 1106 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

GRAY TRUCK- BLOCKING DRIVEWAY
MA REG:695VB9

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1121 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- vehicle is not fully blocking driveway. homeowner able   
to get in and out, will check on it after if it is still   
there will write a ticket. clear.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1128 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
103: R/O OF VEHICLE IS OWNER OF 41 BROADSOUND, VEHICLE WAS   
MOVED.   

24-2758         1117 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 42 TREVALLEY RD
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:18:28  Enrt-11:31:09  Arvd-11:33:19  Clrd-12:07:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:07:35  InSrvce-12:07:35
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-11:18:28  Enrt-11:19:45  Arvd-11:24:39  Clrd-11:43:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:43:02  InSrvce-11:43:02
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     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1118 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

LIFELINE ALERT, MADE CONTACT
65 YO FEMALE UNABLE TO AMBULATE

24-2759         1129 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:30:32  Clrd-11:33:50
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1130 Chann, John

107 car conducts a safe keep.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1133 Chann, John
Met a body guard in a blk chey SUV.

24-2760         1134 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS WELLENSS CENTER - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:37:50  Clrd-11:40:34
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1137 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-2761         1135 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 18 HENRY ST Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-11:40:44  Enrt-11:42:04  Arvd-11:46:09  Clrd-12:06:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:06:50  InSrvce-12:06:50
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:40:44  Enrt-11:48:16  Arvd-11:54:50  Clrd-12:07:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:07:18  InSrvce-12:07:18
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1140 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

PORTUGESE TRANSLATOR- 48 YO FEMALE HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1141 morigerato, nancy
possibly etoh, strong language barrier

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1148 morigerato, nancy
somerville a2

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1151 morigerato, nancy
48f intoxicated

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1207 morigerato, nancy
whidden

24-2762         1142 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
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                                                     Arvd-11:44:15  Clrd-11:55:35
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1144 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-2763         1151 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22042] SHELL GAS - 41 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:51:40  Clrd-11:55:26
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1151 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-2764         1157 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:58:07  Clrd-12:12:09
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1158 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-2766         1207 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21994] MASTER AUTO - 1027 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-12:08:11  Enrt-12:10:44  Arvd-12:12:03  Clrd-12:15:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:15:59  InSrvce-12:15:59
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-12:08:11  Enrt-12:10:16  Arvd-12:13:46  Clrd-12:16:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:16:59  InSrvce-12:16:59
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-12:08:11  Enrt-12:10:46  Arvd-12:14:13  Clrd-12:16:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:16:11  InSrvce-12:16:11
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1208 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

CALLED IN BY ALARM COMPANY
SMOKE DETECTOR FIRST FLOOR BY STAIRS

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1212 morigerato, nancy
e4 on scene,alarms sounding

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1216 morigerato, nancy
accidental trip, system restored, ct

24-2767         1208 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1209 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

UNABLE TO CALL BACK - 911 PREFIXED NUMBER, PINGING 24 METERS   
OVER 82 BELLINGHAM AVE, NUMBER IS NOT IN HOUSE.

24-2768         1209 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21942] ACTION TOWING - 1087 BROADWAY
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                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-12:12:20  Enrt-12:12:22  Arvd-12:20:02  Clrd-12:41:26
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 TOYT 4D COROLLA  Reg: BU NY LAX6939  VIN: 5YFB4MDE6PP051089
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1211 VERRUTO, MARISA

cp states action illegally towed her vehicle and she would   
like an officer to file a report.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1232 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- due to holiday overlook apt office is closed and was   
unable to print a visitor pass, mistake by them, action just   
doing their job and is going to release the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1241 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
105: BOTH PARTIES WERE INFORMED TO CONTACT OVERLOOK   
APARTMENTS FOR AN REFUNDS OF TOW, CLEAR   

24-2769         1211 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 54] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 88 ADAMS ST
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1213 VERRUTO, MARISA

cp states ma reg 7AM578 parked on his lawn then the male   
party walked away.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1217 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
C/P CALLED BACK STATING REVERE HOUSING EMPLOYEE HAS MOVED

24-2770         1232 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 1536] ATLANTIC LOUNGE - 367 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-12:33:14  Enrt-12:35:35  Arvd-12:39:27  Clrd-12:46:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:46:01  InSrvce-12:46:01
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-12:33:14  Enrt-12:34:35  Arvd-12:37:05  Clrd-12:41:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:41:56  InSrvce-12:41:56
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-12:33:14  Enrt-12:36:14                 Clrd-12:40:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:40:00  InSrvce-12:40:00
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1233 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

CALLED IN BY ALARM COMP
GENERAL FIRE ALARM AND BASEMENT SMOKE ZONE 10

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1236 morigerato, nancy
l1 responding code c

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1238 morigerato, nancy
investigating basement smoke detector

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1241 morigerato, nancy
l1 returning-basement det activation, no apparent cause,   
attempting to restore the system

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1242 morigerato, nancy
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system restored, ct

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1245 morigerato, nancy
c3 testing mb 5424, received the mb, 4 good rounds

24-2771         1238 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    309 - Romero, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [REV 20806] MARINA RESTAURANT AT THE WHARF - 543 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:38:00  Clrd-12:59:42
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1239 WALLACE, GREGORY

104 property check

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1259 WALLACE, GREGORY
104- clear.

24-2772         1307 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 8037] FLAMING GRILL BUFFET - 31 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:08:36  Clrd-13:12:02
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1308 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-2773         1332 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:33:37  Clrd-13:36:58
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1333 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-2775         1432 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV] 38 HILLSIDE AVE
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1434 CROWE, ROBERT

911 accidental call from a smart watch. party confirmed her   
address and name. cp denied emergency services. phone pinged   
1.9 meters of attached location. no history warranting   
dispatch.

24-2776         1435 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - OTHER   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 15 HYDE ST
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:36:30  Enrt-14:43:49  Arvd-14:47:09  Clrd-15:09:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:09:04  InSrvce-15:09:04
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-14:36:30  Enrt-14:38:55  Arvd-14:40:44  Clrd-14:56:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:56:25  InSrvce-14:56:25
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-14:44:31  Enrt-14:44:33  Arvd-14:47:08  Clrd-15:09:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:09:54  InSrvce-15:09:54
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     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1436 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

57 yo female high blood pressure

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1436 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by male on scene

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1445 morigerato, nancy
a5/als 5

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1509 morigerato, nancy
b.i

24-2777         1444 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 22829] 3 GORE RD - 3 GORE RD
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-14:46:33  Enrt-14:46:42  Arvd-14:57:53  Clrd-15:01:48
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1445 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company, no contact
interior garage door zone 3

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1502 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, HOMEOWNER ON SCENE, ALARM IS MALFUNCTIONING, HE IS   
TRYING TO GET A HOLD OF THE ALARM CO.   

24-2778         1446 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 32 FISKE ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-14:47:32  Enrt-14:49:41  Arvd-14:51:16  Clrd-15:19:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:19:47  InSrvce-15:19:47
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:47:32  Enrt-14:59:50  Arvd-15:08:20  Clrd-15:20:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:20:08  InSrvce-15:20:08
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1447 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

63 yo female broken foot

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1447 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by daughter on scene   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1455 morigerato, nancy
broken ankle, chelsea calling on momentarily

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1459 morigerato, nancy
a14 responding from mgh boston, confirmed broken ankle

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1520 morigerato, nancy
mgh

24-2780         1536 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
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        Primary Id:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    150 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:37:11  Clrd-16:01:14

24-2781         1543 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 19987] HOLIDAY INN EXPRESS - 245 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #323
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-15:45:24  Enrt-15:49:09  Arvd-15:50:10  Clrd-16:03:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:03:13  InSrvce-16:03:13
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB2-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:45:36  Enrt-15:47:45  Arvd-15:53:47  Clrd-16:04:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:04:20  InSrvce-16:04:20
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1545 Kehoe, Theresa

45 y/o fm difficulty breathing

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1553 morigerato, nancy
a15

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1555 morigerato, nancy
e1 reports 45f diff breathing

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1603 morigerato, nancy
whidden

24-2782         1546 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1546 MOORE, BARBARA

BADGE 536

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1547 morigerato, nancy
badge 576

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1603 morigerato, nancy
.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2310 MOORE, BARBARA
BADGE 581 RELIEVING BADGE 536

24-2784         1552 COMPLAINT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Primary Id:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV] 318 PROCTOR AVE Apt. #1
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-15:54:46                 Arvd-15:57:17  Clrd-21:28:49
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1554 Resic, Kenan

reporting that her ex-boyfriend is threatening to release   
nude photos of her to the public. She speaks spanish only.   
State Police is sending a trooper to help translate in the   
lobby.

        Refer To Summons:      24REV-2784-AR
           Summons:    LOPERA, ALBEIRO        
           Address:    29 BROADSOUND AVE   REVERE, MA
               Age:    50
           Charges:    HARASSMENT, CRIMINAL
                       ASSAULT W/DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       A&B ON FAMILY / HOUSEHOLD MEMBER
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                       THREAT TO COMMIT CRIME
                       EXTORTION BY THREAT OF INJURY

24-2783         1553 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-18:47:07                                Clrd-18:47:10
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    345 -   
                       Disp-20:37:29                                Clrd-20:37:32
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1554 morigerato, nancy

badge 576

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2336 MOORE, BARBARA
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 2337 MOORE, BARBARA

BADGE 595 RELIEVING BADGE 576

24-2785         1609 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV] MCCOBA ST
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 ACUR SE TLX  Reg: PC MA 3RGX85  VIN: 19UUB3F56HA002052
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1612 Kehoe, Theresa

ACTION TOW/ TRESPASS
MA  3RGX85

24-2786         1629 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1629 CROWE, ROBERT

911 hang up from attached number. phone pinged 3.6 meters of   
12 trevalley rd. spanish could be heard in the background.   
translation service was used and it sounded like small   
children arguing with a mother attempting to mediate. the   
argument did not sound emergent in nature. attempted to call   
back but there was a language barrier. no history in house   
for attached number.

24-2787         1635 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY ASSIST OCCUPANT    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #831
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-16:36:59  Enrt-16:39:09  Arvd-16:40:34  Clrd-16:54:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:54:01  InSrvce-16:54:01
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:36:59  Enrt-16:40:07  Arvd-16:47:14  Clrd-16:50:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:50:44  InSrvce-16:50:44
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1636 CROWE, ROBERT

lifeline activation injuries from a fall ref#43129

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1638 morigerato, nancy
female party

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1640 morigerato, nancy
a5
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         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1650 morigerato, nancy
lift assist only, cancel ems-on scene

24-2789         1703 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 15403] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 74 ROSE ST
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1705 Kehoe, Theresa

911 ACCIDENTAL CALL/ PARTY DID NOT NEED POLICE FIRE OR   
MEDICAL

24-2791         1720 HARRASSMENT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    291 -   
                       Disp-17:31:32                 Arvd-17:31:35  Clrd-17:42:10
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1730 MOORE, BARBARA
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 1731 MOORE, BARBARA

LANGUAGE BARRIER
CALLED IN BY AN EMPLOYEE STATING A MALE PARTY WAS HARASSING   
CP BY VIDEOING HER. CP DID TAKE A PICTURE OF THE MALE PARTY.   
H/M WEARING BLK CAP, NO FURTHER DESCRIPTION. CP IS LOCATED   
INSIDE UPFRONT.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1733 MOORE, BARBARA
BOTH PARTIES STILL INSIDE THE STORE.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1742 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, SERVICES RENDERED

24-2792         1728 LARCENY TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 21503] PUBLIC STORAGE - 195 WARD ST
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-17:32:08  Enrt-17:32:32  Arvd-17:46:03  Clrd-18:24:49
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1731 Resic, Kenan

Mr Sena is claiming that an item is mising from his storage   
unit and that things have been shifted around. He will meet   
and officer out front.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1825 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAE, SPOKE TO DAVID AND HEIDI. BOTH ADVISED THAT THEY   
WOULD NEED TO PULL EVERYTHING OUT OF STORAGE, GO THROUGH   
THEIR STUFF AND SEE WHAT IS MISSING. ALSO REFERRED TO PUBLIC   
STORAGE CORPORATE OFFICE.   

24-2793         1738 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM ACTIVATED FROM COOKING
   
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1673] NORTH SUFFOLK GROUP HOMES - 14 VICTORIA ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-17:39:24  Enrt-17:41:21  Arvd-17:43:05  Clrd-17:47:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:47:04  InSrvce-17:47:04
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-17:39:24  Enrt-17:41:52  Arvd-17:43:29  Clrd-17:48:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:48:32  InSrvce-17:48:32
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
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        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-17:39:24  Enrt-17:41:22  Arvd-17:43:23  Clrd-17:48:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:48:57  InSrvce-17:48:57
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1739 CROWE, ROBERT

alarm company states general fire alarm.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1739 MOORE, BARBARA
8 ROUNDS

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1744 morigerato, nancy
e4-alarms sounding

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1747 morigerato, nancy
e4 clear

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1748 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 1749 morigerato, nancy

food on stove, mb 2743 wound and onset, system reset, ct

24-2794         1754 CIVIL MATTER PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 21621] LAS DELICIAS COLOMBIAN - 86 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-17:54:26  Enrt-17:54:44  Arvd-17:59:31  Clrd-18:15:33
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1754 CROWE, ROBERT

cp reports a disagreement over an order at the restruant. cp   
is arguing with staff and is requesting and officer for   
mediation regarding payment

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1816 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, BOTH PARTIES WERE ADVISED THAT THIS WAS A CIVIL   
MATTER, THE MANAGER DID FULLY REFUND THE CUSTOMERS MONEY.   

24-2795         1803 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
       Vicinity of:    [REV 90] MAHONEY CIRCLE - 1 MAHONEY CIR
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-18:06:21  Enrt-18:06:22                 Clrd-18:07:23
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-18:07:21  Enrt-18:07:24  Arvd-18:09:43  Clrd-18:15:01
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1805 CROWE, ROBERT

cp is a gas tanker driver reporting a silver truck with roof   
racks almost caused him to crash. vehicle has maine plates.   
vehicles are traveling south bound now in vicinity of bell   
circle.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1815 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, DROVE BELL CIRCLE DOWN TO THE BOSTON LINE AND BACK.   
NOTHING SHOWING

24-2796         1814 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 23205] 54 MADISON ST - 54 MADISON ST
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         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-18:15:31  Enrt-18:17:10  Arvd-18:19:33  Clrd-18:25:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:25:42  InSrvce-18:25:42
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:15:31                                Clrd-18:18:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:18:12  InSrvce-18:18:12
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:18:07  Enrt-18:18:10  Arvd-18:22:11  Clrd-18:42:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:42:01  InSrvce-18:42:01
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1815 CROWE, ROBERT

21 yo male flu like symptoms and feeling faint

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1818 morigerato, nancy
a15

24-2802         1821 COMPLAINT NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 23924] 60 THORTON ST - 60 THORNTON ST Apt. #2
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1842 Kehoe, Theresa

USE OF SPANISH INTERPRETER
CP STATED A MALE PARTY SHE RENTED A ROOM TO CAME HOME LAST   
NIGHT AND WAS OUT OF CONTROL/ NOW SHE IS AFRAID FOR HER AND   
HER CHILDRENS SAFETY/ ADVISED HER THIS IS A CIVIL MATTER/   
SHE TRIED SPEAKING TO HIM TODAY AND HE JUST STATED HE DIDNT   
FEEL WELL AND WENT IN HIS ROOM / SENDING MEDICAL AID FOR HIM   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1907 Kehoe, Theresa
*WHEN CP WAS ASKED HOW THE MALE WAS ACTING LAST NIGHT SHE   
SAID HE CAME HOME DRUNK AND OUT OF CONTROL BUT NO SPECIFICS   
ON HIS ACTIONS/ SHE DID NOT CALL LAST NIGHT WHEN THIS   
HAPPENED/ SAID HE JUST WENT IN HIS ROOM AS HE WAS NOT   
FEELING WELL/ TODAY WHEN HE CAME HOME SHE TRIED TO TALK TO   
HIM ABOUT HIS BEHAVIOR LAST NIGHT AND HE JUST SAID HE DID   
NOT FEEL WELL AND WENT IN HIS ROOM AGAIN/ SHE DID NOT SAY HE   
WAS ACTING OUT OF CONTROL TODAY OR THAT HE WAS DRINKING   
TODAY/ SHE DID NOT HAVE SPECIFICS ON HIS SYMPTOMS JUST SAID   
HE DID NOT FEEL WELL/ CP DID NOT KNOW HIS NAME EITHER

24-2798         1830 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:32:04  Clrd-19:50:03

24-2799         1832 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 695 WINTHROP AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-18:33:26  Enrt-18:35:14  Arvd-18:36:53  Clrd-18:56:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:56:08  InSrvce-18:56:08
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
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                       Disp-18:33:26  Enrt-18:39:07  Arvd-18:44:50  Clrd-18:56:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:56:39  InSrvce-18:56:39
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1833 MOORE, BARBARA

49YOM, UNABLE TO AMBULATE, PAIN IN THE BACK.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1843 morigerato, nancy
49 m unable to ambulate, back pain

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1856 morigerato, nancy
cha everett

24-2800         1835 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 23924] 60 THORTON ST - 60 THORNTON ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-18:39:15                                Clrd-18:39:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:39:35  InSrvce-18:39:35
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-18:39:15                                Clrd-18:44:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:44:45  InSrvce-18:44:45
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-18:39:31  Enrt-18:41:30  Arvd-18:43:57  Clrd-19:03:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:03:51  InSrvce-19:03:51
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:44:41  Enrt-18:44:42  Arvd-18:51:37  Clrd-19:04:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:04:39  InSrvce-19:04:39
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1838 Kehoe, Theresa

40 Y/O MALE FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS
CALLED IN BY ROOMATE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1844 morigerato, nancy
a4

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1855 morigerato, nancy
domestic, police requested by e5

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1904 morigerato, nancy
police issue only

24-2804         1849 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 21949] BROADWAY TOWERS (MANAGEMENT) - 250 BROADWAY Apt. #406
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-18:49:38  Enrt-18:50:50  Arvd-18:51:52  Clrd-19:01:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:01:02  InSrvce-19:01:02
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:49:38  Enrt-18:52:35  Arvd-18:56:36  Clrd-19:24:55
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:24:55  InSrvce-19:24:55
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
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        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1849 CROWE, ROBERT

male party head injury from work. actively bleed. per the cp   
the lobby is closed. access through rear parking lot.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1851 morigerato, nancy
male party laceration to his head

24-2805         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Primary Id:    345 - Dercolo, Mike
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 94 PATRIOT PKWY @ 141 RUMNEY RD
                       Lat: +042.421161 Lon: -071.009959   
                ID:    345 -   
                       Disp-18:58:03  Enrt-18:58:26  Arvd-19:04:27  Clrd-19:31:06
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
               Tow:    GJDUTY-G / J Towing
                       Disp-19:06:34                 Arvd-19:06:35  Clrd-19:28:05
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    BLK 2020 JAGU UT FPACE  Reg: PC MA 4VKV67  VIN: SADCJ2FX9LA631178
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 HYUN UT SANTA FE  Reg: PC MA 2206XX  VIN: 5NMZUDLB5HH030624
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1857 MOORE, BARBARA

2 car mva, blk jaguar and hyndai color silver, no pi and no   
air bag deployment. cp stated blk jaguar is disabled.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1857 MOORE, BARBARA
Cp in the jaguar will need a tow.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1903 MOORE, BARBARA
2nd call for the 2 car mva, no pi.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1927 Stewart, Christopher
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 1931 Stewart, Christopher

THE SANTA FE WAS TOWED TO GJ
THE JAGUAR IS BEING PRIVATELY TOWED
A/C REPORT TO FOLLOW

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1931 Stewart, Christopher
106 IS CLEAR.

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2805-AC

24-2806         1920 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1923 Kehoe, Theresa

911 HANG UP/ CALLED BACK LEFT MESSAGE TO CALL 911 IF THEY   
HAVE AN EMERGENC / NO HISTORY IN HOUSE

24-2807         1938 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    334 - Herrera, Chase
        Primary Id:    334 - Herrera, Chase
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    334 -   
                                                     Arvd-19:43:49  Clrd-19:46:26

24-2808         1953 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 22136] 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-19:54:47  Clrd-19:58:11
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24-2809         2019 UNWANTED PERSON PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    291 -   
                       Disp-20:20:31                 Arvd-20:20:34  Clrd-20:21:01
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2019 Stewart, Christopher

UNWANTED PARTY CAUSING A DISTURBANCE IN THE STORE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2022 Stewart, Christopher
PER CHARLIE-1, MR SENA WHO WAS PREVIOULSY TRESPASSED FROM   
MARKET BASKET, WAS REMOVED FROM THE STORE AND ADVISED NOT TO   
RETURN.
PER CHARLIE-1, IF HE COMES BACK TO MARKET BASKET, HE IS   
SUBJECT TO ARREST

24-2810         2023 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2026 Kehoe, Theresa

911 HANG UP/ CALLED BACK FEW TIMES AND RECORDING PICKS UP ON   
FIRST RING STATING VOICEMAIL IS NOT SET UP YET/ UNABLE TO   
LEAVE A MESSAGE

24-2811         2036 911 HANG UP ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV] 14 LOOMIS ST
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-20:36:58  Enrt-20:37:12                 Clrd-20:37:25
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    345 -   
                       Disp-20:37:37  Enrt-20:37:38  Arvd-20:46:58  Clrd-20:48:58
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-20:46:55  Enrt-20:46:58  Arvd-20:46:59  Clrd-20:48:57
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2036 CROWE, ROBERT

911 accidental from a female caller. history of disturbances   
and domestics as early as last week from this address. check   
on cp

24-2812         2038 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    387 -   
                                                     Arvd-20:38:00  Clrd-20:38:41
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2038 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL OF THE WARMING CENTER

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2038 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NOTHING SHOWING

24-2813         2105 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 8158] RICHDALE - 191 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-21:06:46  Enrt-21:06:55  Arvd-21:10:56  Clrd-21:13:57
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
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        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2106 Kehoe, Theresa

CALLED IN BY ALARM COMPANY   
ZONE 1/ FRONT DOOR

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2114 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, GRATES ARE DOWN, NO SIGNS OF FORCED ENTRY

24-2814         2124 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 23349] 22 GEORGE AVE - 22 GEORGE AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-21:25:14  Enrt-21:27:39  Arvd-21:29:41  Clrd-21:45:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:45:35  InSrvce-21:45:35
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:25:14  Enrt-21:28:45  Arvd-21:34:46  Clrd-21:46:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:46:29  InSrvce-21:46:29
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2125 Kehoe, Theresa

79 Y/O FM COMPLICATIONS FROM STOMACH SURGERY

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2129 morigerato, nancy
A5

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2135 morigerato, nancy
79 F ABDOMINAL PAIN FROM PREV ABDOMINAL SURGERY

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2146 morigerato, nancy
MGH

24-2818         2126 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 1729 NORTH SHORE RD
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2136 MOORE, BARBARA

911 HANG UP, ON CALL BACK A MALE PARTY ANSWERED AND STATED   
IT WAS AN ACCIDENTIAL. CP DID NOT NEED POLICE, FIRE, OR   
MEDICAL. CHECKED THE PHONE NUMBER IN HOUSE, NOTHING IN   
HOUSE. CP STATED THE ADDRESS IS A HOUSE. CHECKED THE CALL   
HISTORY UNDER THE ADDRESS WITH THE CP, NOTHING RECENT. NO   
ACTION REQUIRED.

24-2815         2128 FIRE, MVA W / INJURIES AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-21:29:37  Enrt-21:32:28  Arvd-21:35:03  Clrd-21:39:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:39:36  InSrvce-21:39:36
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:29:37  Enrt-21:35:11  Arvd-21:35:12  Clrd-21:45:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:45:51  InSrvce-21:45:51
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
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        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2129 CROWE, ROBERT

2 car mva with airbag deployment

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2131 morigerato, nancy
SOUTHBOUND SIDE JUST PAST THE HAMPTON INN..POL ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2145 morigerato, nancy
MGH

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2146 MOORE, BARBARA
**CORRECTION NO TRANSPORT TO THE MGH

24-2817         2128 DISTURBANCE, NOISE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 10696] ONE BEACHMONT SQUARE - 205 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-21:33:24  Enrt-21:33:40  Arvd-21:38:29  Clrd-21:38:34
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2132 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED HIS NEIGHBOR IS WORKING ON HIS VEHICLE MAKING ALOT   
OF NOISE / GREEN PICK UP TRUCK NEAR SPOT #230 LOCATED IN   
BACK OF BUILDING

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2138 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, WAS PLOW BEING ATTACHED TO THE MV, THE MV HAS LEFT   
THE AREA

24-2816         2129 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Primary Id:    361 - Digitale, Emilio
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-21:29:50  Enrt-21:30:00  Arvd-21:32:28  Clrd-21:50:53
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-21:30:48  Enrt-21:30:49  Arvd-21:32:16  Clrd-21:50:52
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
               Tow:    GJDUTY-G / J Towing
                       Disp-21:35:14                 Arvd-21:35:17  Clrd-21:50:54
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-21:51:00                 Arvd-21:51:16  Clrd-21:54:07
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    RED 1997 TOYT 4D COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 5BPK34  VIN: 2T1BA02E2VC220364
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
           Vehicle:    BLK 2016 HOND 4D CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 2JHN42  VIN: 19XFC1F30GE210740
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2129 CROWE, ROBERT

2 car mva with injuries fire and ems enroute   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2131 Stewart, Christopher
MAY BE CLOSER TO 186 LEE BURBANK HIGHWAY

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2132 Stewart, Christopher
104 REPORTS 3 CAR MVA

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2136 Stewart, Christopher
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PER 107, THISI IS A 2 CAR MVA, THE COROLLA WILL BE TOWED, IS   
LEAKING FLUIDS AND AIRBAG WAS DEPLOYED

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2152 Stewart, Christopher
107 CLEAR, A/C REPORT TO FOLLOW, COROLLA WAS TOWED, BOTH   
DRIVERS DECLINED MEDICAL AID, 104 COURTESY RIDE MALE PARTY   
FROM THE MVA LOCATION TO THE SUNOCO GAS STATION

   Original Call #:    24-2815
       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2816-AC

24-2819         2144 B & E, MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    361 - Digitale, Emilio
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-21:51:33                 Arvd-21:51:35  Clrd-22:01:06
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    RED 2014 HYUN HB ELANGT  Reg: PC MA 4AYH65  VIN: KMHD35LH7EU176871
           Vehicle:    RED 2014 HYUN HB ELANGT  Reg: PC MA 4AYH65  VIN: KMHD35LH7EU176871
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2149 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED HER VEHICLE WAS BROKEN INTO WHILE SHE WAS AWAY /   
SHE IS LOCATED IN THE PARKING LOT IN SECOND ROW   
MA 4AYH65

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2201 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2819-OF

24-2820         2219 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20708] ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH - 250 REVERE ST
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-22:21:06                 Arvd-22:21:09  Clrd-22:46:32
           Vehicle:    RED 2013 HYUN 4D ELANTRA  Reg: PC MA 635FJ7  VIN: 5NPDH4AE5DH420194
           Vehicle:    BLK 2021 FORD UT ESCAPE  Reg: PC MA 825JS3  VIN: 1FMCU9G66MUA37449
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2220 Stewart, Christopher

TANGO-2 OFF WITH A MVA REAR OF THE CHURCH

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2246 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, PAPERS EXCHANGED

24-2821         2223 FIRE, CO ALARM INVESTIGATED    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 20563] ESQUITE TAQUERIA - 1150 NORTH SHORE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-22:24:27  Enrt-22:27:45  Arvd-22:35:37  Clrd-22:37:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:37:19  InSrvce-22:37:19
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2224 CROWE, ROBERT

zone 160 kitchen CO

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2236 morigerato, nancy
E5/ C.O ACITVATION / ZERO READINGS / SYSTEM IS NORMAL / E5   
BACK IN SERVICE   

24-2824         2237 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2242 morigerato, nancy

BADGE 576/ CAPT FLEMING CALLED OVER FROM HIS DETAIL TO   
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REPORT BOTH ELEVATORS ARE NOT WORKING IN THE BUILDING/   
ADVISE MANAGEMENT

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2246 morigerato, nancy
CALLED MANAGMENT AND LEFT A MESSAGE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2314 MOORE, BARBARA
C3 ALSO CALLED UP AND WAS ADVISED

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0153 MOORE, BARBARA
Detail1 reports buckley elevator service fixed both   
elevators and they are back in service.

24-2825         2310 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2310 MOORE, BARBARA

BADGE 581

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0147 MOORE, BARBARA
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 0152 MOORE, BARBARA

Detail1 reports buckley elevator service fixed both   
elevators and they are back in service.

24-2826         2324 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 23 LANCASTER AVE
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2324 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

911 ACCIDENTIAL - C.P DOES NOT NEED POLICE FIRE OR EMS

24-2828         2337 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2337 MOORE, BARBARA

BADGE 595

24-2829         2337 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    389 - Builes, Raisa
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    389 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:37:00  Clrd-23:37:56
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2337 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

102 PROPERTY CHECK. ALL CLEAR NOTHING SHOWING

For Date: 01/16/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-2830         0030 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    384 - Pizzi, Stephen
        Primary Id:    384 - Pizzi, Stephen
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    384 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:31:20  Clrd-00:33:23
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0031 Pizzi, Stephen

warming center property check

24-2831         0047 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    389 - Builes, Raisa
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    389 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:47:00  Clrd-00:48:21
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102 DIRECTED PATROL. ALL CLEAR NOTHING SHOWING

24-2832         0126 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 3451] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 911 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-01:27:30  Enrt-01:30:30  Arvd-01:32:22  Clrd-01:40:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:40:42  InSrvce-01:40:42
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:27:30  Enrt-01:34:46  Arvd-01:34:46  Clrd-01:53:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:53:12  InSrvce-01:53:12
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0127 Dutra, Cristiano

17 year old female elevated heart rate

24-2833         0137 LARCENY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 20462] IHOP - 105 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-01:39:56  Enrt-01:40:32  Arvd-01:45:50  Clrd-01:54:58
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0139 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

R/P STATED HE LEFT HIS $1,000 JACKET INSIDE AND A CUSTOMER   
TOLD HIM ONE OF THE EMPLOYEES TOOK IT AND IS REFUSING TO   
GIVE HIM THE JACKET BACK - R/P WILL BE WAITING OUTSIDE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0155 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
MANAGER IS THE ONLY ONE WITH ACCESS TO CAMERA FOOTAGE SO R/P   
WILL COME BACK IN THE MORNING. 105 CLEAR

24-2834         0211 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 1872] ENGINE 3 STATION - 3 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-02:14:29  Enrt-02:15:18  Arvd-02:24:08  Clrd-02:38:25
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    SIL 2002 HOND 4D  Reg: PC TX RHS1946  VIN: 3HGCG56432G705620
             Towed:    For: OTHER By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0214 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY ENG3 STATING THERE IS A DMV ON SALEM STREET   
OUTFRONT OF THE STATION BUT THE OWNER OF THE MV IS AT ENG3   
STATION. OWNER OF THE MV DOES NEED A TOW.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0215 MOORE, BARBARA
G/J TOWING ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0223 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG3 CALLED BACK STATING THE VEHICLE HAS TEXAS TAGS AND THE   
MALE PARTY POSSIBLY HAS NO LICENSE AND IS TRYING TO START   
THE VEHICLE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0238 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
G/J HAS VEHICLE. 105 CLEAR

24-2835         0228 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT ARREST(S) MADE    
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        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    384 - Pizzi, Stephen
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20671] LUBERTOS PASTRY SHOP - 208 BROADWAY
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-02:29:03  Enrt-02:29:38  Arvd-02:32:46  Clrd-03:22:05
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    257 -   
                       Disp-02:34:37  Enrt-02:34:39  Arvd-02:34:40  Clrd-03:11:42
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-02:55:28  Enrt-02:55:29  Arvd-02:55:30  Clrd-03:00:17
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 HOND HB CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 2FEV26  VIN: SHHFK7H45HU421910
           Vehicle:    BLU 2021 TOYT LL HIGHLANDER  Reg: PC MA 4NGN94  VIN: 5TDGZRBH7MS099401
             Towed:    For: OUI RELATED By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0228 Dutra, Cristiano
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 0232 Dutra, Cristiano

2 car mva honda civic and a toyota sub

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0232 Dutra, Cristiano
suv**

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0237 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
101 ROLL MEDICAL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0237 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
FIRE AND EMS EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0252 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
OPERATOR OF TOYOTA HIGHLANDER WILL BE COMING IN FOR OUI

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0253 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
GJ EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0256 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105 TRANSPORTING ONE TO STATION STARTING MILAGE 61786 @0253

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0259 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ENDING MILAGE 61787 @0257

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0312 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
G/J HAS VEHICLE AND THERE IS A 12 HOUR HOLD ON VEHICLE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0322 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
101 TAKING AC AND AR

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0322 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
UNITS CLEAR

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2835-AC
         Refer To Arrest:      24REV-2835-AR
            Arrest:    MORALES, WILLIAMS        
           Address:    171 CONGRESS AVE Apt. #1   CHELSEA, MA
               Age:    49
           Charges:    NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION *
                       OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%, 2ND OFFENSE

24-2836         0236 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20671] LUBERTOS PASTRY SHOP - 208 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-02:36:22  Enrt-02:39:30  Arvd-02:40:22  Clrd-02:51:59
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                       InQrtsUnavl-02:51:59  InSrvce-02:51:59
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-02:36:22  Enrt-02:41:25  Arvd-02:44:43  Clrd-03:29:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-03:29:29  InSrvce-03:29:29
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 HOND HB CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 2FEV26  VIN: SHHFK7H45HU421910
           Vehicle:    BLU 2021 TOYT LL HIGHLANDER  Reg: PC MA 4NGN94  VIN: 5TDGZRBH7MS099401
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0236 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

EVAL ON M PARTY. POLICE ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0236 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
2 CAR MVA   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0241 MOORE, BARBARA
A5 ENROUTE

   Original Call #:    24-2835

24-2837         0239 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21236] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0241 Dutra, Cristiano

Male party in the train station stating he needed a ride   
home to medford and was instructed he would need to call a   
cab or uber no police medical or fire needed.

24-2838         0258 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22551] 61 GENEVA - 61 GENEVA ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-03:00:10  Enrt-03:03:15  Arvd-03:07:18  Clrd-03:39:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-03:39:38  InSrvce-03:39:38
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-03:00:10  Enrt-03:05:54  Arvd-03:10:22  Clrd-04:07:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:07:30  InSrvce-04:07:30
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0300 Dutra, Cristiano

Female party in her 30s injury to the foot

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0306 MOORE, BARBARA
a14 enroute

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0309 MOORE, BARBARA
eng3 reports adult female complications from a recent   
pregnancy

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0313 MOORE, BARBARA
a14 went to the wrong address, 3 min eta

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0339 MOORE, BARBARA
eng3 reports ems will remain on scene to evaluate and   
transport, eng3 back in service.

24-2839         0322 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 12 EUSTIS ST
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          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-03:24:05  Enrt-03:29:10  Arvd-03:32:25  Clrd-04:07:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:07:36  InSrvce-04:07:36
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-03:24:05  Enrt-03:28:38  Arvd-03:31:21  Clrd-03:44:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-03:44:32  InSrvce-03:44:32
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0324 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

53 Y/O MALE PASSED OUT IN AND OUT OF CONSCIOUSNESS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0324 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
MALE IS NOW CONSCIOUS AT THIS TIME   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0329 MOORE, BARBARA
a5 enroute

24-2840         0322 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 2 PAUL ST
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-03:25:23  Enrt-03:26:04  Arvd-03:47:12  Clrd-03:47:13
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0324 Dutra, Cristiano

Caddiliac parked half way into the street cp does not   
believe emergency vehicles can make the turn.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0347 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
106: NO VEHICLE IN THE STREET.

24-2841         0334 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0335 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

911 OPEN LINE - SOUNDED LIKE A POCKET DIAL - PEOPLE TALKING   
AND LAUGHING IN THE BACKGROUND - CALLED BACK NO ANSWER LEFT   
VOICEMAIL -

24-2842         0336 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 550 BEACH ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-03:40:06  Enrt-03:44:18  Arvd-03:47:17  Clrd-04:07:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:07:16  InSrvce-04:07:16
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-03:40:06  Enrt-03:43:31  Arvd-03:54:19  Clrd-04:07:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:07:23  InSrvce-04:07:23
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0340 Dutra, Cristiano

39 year old male unable severe back pain
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0343 MOORE, BARBARA
a2 enroute

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0353 MOORE, BARBARA
eng1 reports 39 male back pain unable to ambulate

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0407 MOORE, BARBARA
eng1 reports one transport to the cha everett

24-2843         0430 ALARM, BURGLAR REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    401 - Mclaughlin, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 20504] RICK'S AUTO COLLISION - 655 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-04:31:19  Enrt-04:31:52  Arvd-04:40:42  Clrd-05:06:45
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-04:41:59  Enrt-04:42:04  Arvd-04:46:45  Clrd-05:06:44
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    290 -   
                       Disp-04:42:03  Enrt-04:42:05  Arvd-04:46:44  Clrd-05:06:47
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-04:54:29  Enrt-04:54:31  Arvd-04:54:33  Clrd-05:06:46
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0431 Dutra, Cristiano

Alarm company called stating mechanic shop motion

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0442 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
104: WINDOW IS SMASHED IN

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0442 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
VICOTR 1 AND ADDITIONAL UNIT RESPONDING

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0446 Dutra, Cristiano
Eta for the key holder 10 minutes

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0507 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
UNITS CLEAR, SEARCHED THE ENTIRE BUILDING AND FOUND NO SIGN   
OF ANYONE. KEYHOLDER WILL FIX THE HOLE IN WINDOW.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0507 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
104 REPORT TO FOLLOW.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2843-OF

24-2845         0607 LARCENY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 20462] IHOP - 105 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-06:09:14  Enrt-06:11:41  Arvd-06:15:22  Clrd-06:15:22
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-06:15:27  Enrt-06:15:28  Arvd-06:15:29  Clrd-06:27:38
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
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        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0608 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

SAME R/P CALLED IN STATED THE MANAGER IS NOW BACK TO CHECK   
CAMERA FOOTAGE FOR HIS STOLEN JACKET

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0628 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105: MANAGER WAS ABLE TO PULL FOOTAGE AND THE R/P WAS   
ADVISED TO GIVE A DEFINANT ANSWER BY THE END OF THE WEEK.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0628 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105 CLEAR

24-2847         0642 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 2132] CARUSO NORTHGATE APARTMENTS - 259 LANTERN RD Apt. #17
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-06:43:25  Enrt-06:47:53  Arvd-06:51:42  Clrd-07:02:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:02:33  InSrvce-07:02:33
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-06:43:25  Enrt-06:48:15  Arvd-07:02:28  Clrd-07:02:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:02:30  InSrvce-07:02:30
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0643 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

life line activation 59 y/o female injuries from a fall

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0643 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ref #m760-4646

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0702 finn, linda
patient refusal

24-2848         0655 FIRE, DETAIL 3 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0656 finn, linda

badge 660
global for phoenix

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1312 finn, linda
DETAIL TERMINATED

24-2849         0704 FIRE, DETAIL 4 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0705 finn, linda

badge 633
patriot plumbing welding

24-2850         0720 Fire, Alarm system work MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 20253] LIGHT HOUSE NURSING HOME - 204 PROCTOR AVE
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0721 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

brian rupp 4013188510
syntas fire
fire alarm and sprinkler inspection
permit- 20240112-d, 20240112-c

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0724 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
firealarm did not recieve signal
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24-2851         0722 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:23:46  Enrt-07:25:43  Arvd-07:30:13  Clrd-07:41:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:41:42  InSrvce-07:41:42
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB1-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:23:55  Enrt-07:30:52  Arvd-07:39:23  Clrd-07:42:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:42:06  InSrvce-07:42:06
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0723 WALLACE, GREGORY

prisoner requesting medical aid in booking.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0726 WALLACE, GREGORY
vic1- pt has chest pain and diabetes

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0731 finn, linda
49yr old male chest pain

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0742 finn, linda
cataldo remains on scene eng-1 back in service

24-2852         0727 POLICE, MEDICAL AID TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    271 -   
                       Disp-07:27:22  Enrt-07:27:24  Arvd-07:27:25  Clrd-08:09:27
                ID:    320 -   
                       Disp-07:40:09  Enrt-07:40:11  Arvd-07:40:11  Clrd-08:09:29
                ID:    215 -   
                       Disp-08:09:10  Enrt-08:09:23  Arvd-08:09:26  Clrd-11:33:59
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-08:09:22  Enrt-08:09:24  Arvd-08:09:25  Clrd-17:09:38
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0727 WALLACE, GREGORY

pd requesting medical aid for prisoner with chest pain and   
diabetes, ems and fire enroute.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0809 WALLACE, GREGORY
105 went with ems to the whidden, 109 enroute in the 111

   Original Call #:    24-2851

24-2853         0735 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0736 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p stated he called on accident. declinde   
police, fire, amd medical. number not in house

24-2855         0751 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0751 finn, linda

badge 657

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1553 MOORE, BARBARA
BADGE 661 RELIEVING BADGE 657
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24-2857         0759 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM MALFUNCTION    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 22115] TABERNACLE GOSPEL CHURCH - 957 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-07:59:54  Enrt-08:02:44  Arvd-08:04:40  Clrd-08:10:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:10:21  InSrvce-08:10:21
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-07:59:54                                Clrd-08:01:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:01:05  InSrvce-08:01:05
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-07:59:54  Enrt-08:02:50  Arvd-08:04:45  Clrd-08:10:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:10:23  InSrvce-08:10:23
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0800 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company
smoke detector

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0801 morigerato, nancy
4 GOOD ROUNDS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0801 finn, linda
per c-7 squad 2 will command

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0806 finn, linda
S-2 REPORTS NO ALARMS SOUNDING, TROUBLE IN THE SYSTEM,   
WORKERS ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0808 finn, linda
S-2  REPORS ALARM SYSTEM SHUT OFF BY WORKERS, ADVISED   
WORKERS TO HAVE THEIR FOREMAN COME TO THE SCENE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0811 finn, linda
SYSTEM REMAINS IN TROUBLE, ADVISED THE FOREMAN TO HAVE ALARM   
COMP RESPOND TO REPAIR THE SYSTEM

24-2858         0803 TRAFFIC CONTROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:03:00  Clrd-08:44:26
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0804 WALLACE, GREGORY

tan2- traffic control.

24-2859         0806 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0807 finn, linda

BADGE 642

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1554 MOORE, BARBARA
BADGE 645 RELIEVING BADGE 642

24-2861         0822 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:22:48  Clrd-08:29:30
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0822 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0830 Dicenso, Jagger
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WALKED PERIMETER, CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2862         0835 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV] RICE AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:36:05  Clrd-08:40:31
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0836 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK RICE AVE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0840 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2863         0840 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 70 NELL RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-08:41:40                                Clrd-08:42:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:42:38  InSrvce-08:42:38
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-08:41:40  Enrt-08:46:28  Arvd-08:50:57  Clrd-08:57:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:57:03  InSrvce-08:57:03
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-08:42:34  Enrt-08:42:42  Arvd-08:46:10  Clrd-08:57:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:57:00  InSrvce-08:57:00
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0841 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

67 yo male lower gi issue,

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0841 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by wife on scene   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0848 finn, linda
S-2 REPORTS 67YR OLD MALE COMPLICATIONS FROM A PRIOR   
SURGERY, HIGH FEVER

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0857 finn, linda
TO MGH

24-2864         0840 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21297] GIBSON PARK - 0 HAYES AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:41:44  Clrd-08:47:57
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0841 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK GIBSON PARK & MILLS AVE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0849 Dicenso, Jagger
SNOWFALL ON GROUND, ACTIVELY SNOWING. APPROX. 0 PERSONS AT   
PARK, 8 MVS IN LOT. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2866         0845 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    270 - Mannara, Franco
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  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    270 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:45:00  Clrd-10:51:04
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0845 WALLACE, GREGORY

101- directed patrol

24-2867         0846 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0847 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

911 NUMBER UNABLE TO CALL BACK. CALL IS PINGING 719 METERS   
FROM 189 VFW PKWY.

24-2868         0846 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:46:00  Clrd-08:56:05
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0847 WALLACE, GREGORY

103- property check

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0856 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- clear. nothing showing.

24-2869         0847 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:48:24  Clrd-09:37:37

24-2870         0854 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 8028] BAY COVE ADULT CARE - 223 WALNUT AVE
                       Lat: +042.404360 Lon: -070.998800   
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-08:55:46  Enrt-08:57:49  Arvd-08:59:57  Clrd-09:14:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:14:00  InSrvce-09:14:00
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-08:55:46  Enrt-08:58:05  Arvd-09:02:43  Clrd-09:14:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:14:02  InSrvce-09:14:02
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0855 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

77 yo male low oxygen , called in by aid on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0905 finn, linda
77YR OLD MALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0914 finn, linda
TRANSPORT TO MGH

24-2871         0855 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21296] OAK ISLAND PARK - 0 DASHWOOD ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:56:05  Clrd-09:04:04
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0856 Dicenso, Jagger
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PROPERTY CHECK OAK ISLAND PARK.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0905 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 0 PERSONS AT PARK. ACTIVELY SNOWING. CLEAR NO   
ISSUES.

24-2873         0905 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20712] BOSTON DIALOGUE FOUNDATION - 500 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:07:16  Clrd-09:12:08
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0907 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK TURKISH CULTURAL CENTER.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0912 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2875         0911 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 919] MAY INSTITUTE - 794 BROADWAY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0913 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

sean 7812641923
hart security, and alarm tech
fire alarm and sprinkler inspection
permit- 20240112-b,

24-2876         0921 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20708] ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH - 250 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:21:36  Clrd-09:25:20
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0921 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0925 Dicenso, Jagger
LOTS NOT PLOWED. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2877         0925 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20592] PAUL REVERE SCHOOL - 395 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:26:15  Clrd-09:32:50
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0926 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK PAUL REVERE SCHOOL.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0933 Dicenso, Jagger
SCHOOL IN SESSION. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2878         0931 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0933 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up -c/p stated his phone his the sos on accident.   
declined police, fire, medical. nothing in house

24-2879         0934 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    271 -   
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                                                     Arvd-09:34:00  Clrd-09:34:49
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0934 WALLACE, GREGORY

vic1: property check, clear, nothing out of ordinary.

24-2880         0942 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0944 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back , unable to leave vm
pinging 330 meters from 177 hitchborn street.  number not in   
house

24-2883         0958 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:58:00  Clrd-10:07:54
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0958 WALLACE, GREGORY

103- directed patrol.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1007 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- clear, nothing showing.

24-2886         1003 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    269 -   
                       Disp-10:10:20  Enrt-10:10:22  Arvd-10:16:45  Clrd-10:47:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-10:15:51  Enrt-10:15:52  Arvd-10:16:44  Clrd-10:47:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    BLK 2019 CHRY PACIFI  Reg: PC MA 2KYL22  VIN: 2C4RC1BG5KR666620
           Vehicle:        2010 TN  Reg: TL ME 2476636  VIN: 5HTBA4426A7L75199
           Vehicle:    BLU 2024 TR 49X  Reg: AP MA 95395  VIN: 5KJJBWD17RPVB1857
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1007 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

2 car mva no injuries;  headed toward boston at the exit   
gate right before hertz, driver of truck is inside business    
black crysler mini van, and gas truck    

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1016 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
c/p just called back stating both drivers are arguing   
outside of car   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1049 WALLACE, GREGORY
tan2- clear report to follow

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2886-AC

24-2885         1006 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:07:11  Clrd-10:13:15
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1007 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1015 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 2 MVS REMOVED FROM FIRE LANE. HP SPOTS CHECKED, NO   
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VIOLATIONS. CLEAR NO ISSUES.   

24-2887         1008 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    268 - Lucero, Paul
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV] 365 REVERE BEACH PKWY @ 1710 NORTH SHORE RD
                       Lat: +042.401021 Lon: -070.997359   
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:08:30  Clrd-10:14:04
           Vehicle:    YEL 2014 SUBA OUTBACK  Reg: PC MA 486SZ4  VIN: 4S4BRBAC9E3204316
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1012 Lucero, Paul

Red light violation verbal warning

24-2888         1009 FIRE, OTHER MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 919] MAY INSTITUTE - 794 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-10:10:03  Enrt-10:10:08  Arvd-10:10:09  Clrd-10:11:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:11:04  InSrvce-10:11:04
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1009 finn, linda

MASTER BOX WOUND AND ONSET

24-2889         1012 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    291 - Internicola, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 20430] GARFIELD SCHOOL - 176 GARFIELD AVE
                ID:    291 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:12:00  Clrd-10:28:36
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1013 WALLACE, GREGORY

charlie 1- section 12 going mass general boston, requesting   
ems code c.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1028 WALLACE, GREGORY
charlie 1 clear, report to follow

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2889-OF

24-2890         1013 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20430] GARFIELD SCHOOL - 176 GARFIELD AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-10:13:49                                Clrd-10:15:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:15:42  InSrvce-10:15:42
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB1-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:13:59  Enrt-10:16:59  Arvd-10:20:21  Clrd-10:27:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:27:54  InSrvce-10:27:54
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:15:36  Enrt-10:15:38  Arvd-10:25:14  Clrd-10:27:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:27:52  InSrvce-10:27:52
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1013 WALLACE, GREGORY

pd requesting ems for sec 12 - code c

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1014 WALLACE, GREGORY
pd will be waiting at front entrance.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1024 finn, linda
ENG-1 REPORTS 14YR OLD FEMALE SUICIDAL STATEMENTS
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1028 finn, linda
TO MGH

   Original Call #:    24-2889

24-2891         1014 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22088] T MOBILE - 3 EVERETT ST Apt. #A
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-10:17:59  Enrt-10:18:04  Arvd-10:23:07  Clrd-10:44:18
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    GRY 2016 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 3VKK51  VIN: 4T4BF1FK4GR558802
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
           Vehicle:    WHI 2020 KIA SE OPTIMA  Reg: PC MA 3JKF99  VIN: 5XXGT4L34LG381566
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1016 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

2 CAR MVA NO INJURIES LOCATED IN THE PARKING LOT. PARTIES   
NEED ASSISTANCE EXCHANGING PAPERWORK. TOYOTA CAMRY & KIA

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1029 WALLACE, GREGORY
tow for camry

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1030 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ACTION EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1044 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- no injuries but  S52842250 driving owner of camry to   
hosptial

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1044 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- clear. report to follow.   

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2891-AC

24-2893         1024 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    374 - Melendez, Joel
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 405 WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-10:29:12  Enrt-10:29:13                 Clrd-10:35:57
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-10:32:47  Enrt-10:32:49  Arvd-10:35:53  Clrd-10:35:54
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1027 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

2 CAR MVA NO INJURIES, PARTIES NEED ASSISTANCE EXCHANING   
PAPERWORK. CHEVY PICKUP TRUCK & KIA

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1036 WALLACE, GREGORY
102-guardrail damaged in front of 405, clear papers   
exchanged, all parties declined medical.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1038 WALLACE, GREGORY
102- report to follow

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2893-AC
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2893-OF

24-2897         1031 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 22275] PRICE RITE - 255 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-10:54:58  Enrt-10:55:00  Arvd-11:03:21  Clrd-11:43:05
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     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1038 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

EMPLOYEE IS REQUESTING TO SPEAK WITH AN OFFICER REGARDING A   
FEMALE PARTY COMING INTO THE STORE AND STEALING $489 WORTH   
OF ITEMS YESTERDAY. THE EMPLOYEE DID RETRIEVE THE ITEMS   
AFTER THE FEMALE PARTY LEFT THE STORE AND TOOK A PICTURE OF   
HER AND WANTS TO FILE A REPORT.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1117 WALLACE, GREGORY
106- requesting OF

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1143 WALLACE, GREGORY
106- clear.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2897-OF

24-2895         1032 MVA,  PROPERTY DAMAGE ONLY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 11 SARGENT ST @ 357 WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-10:37:45  Enrt-10:37:46  Arvd-10:40:23  Clrd-10:51:31
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-10:38:59  Enrt-10:39:01  Arvd-10:40:24  Clrd-10:51:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    BLU 2023 TESL MODEL Y  Reg: PAS MA VE51VJ  VIN: 7SAYGDEE6PA178498
           Vehicle:    GRY 2021 INFI SE Q50  Reg: PC MA 1NXW72  VIN: JN1EV7AR6MM752901
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1036 morigerato, nancy

2 CAR MVA, NO PI CALLED IN BY A PASSERBY STATING A TOW WILL   
BE NEEDED AS CAR PARTS ARE ON THE ROAD, NO OTHER INFO, CP   
NOT REMAINING ON SCENE-STATED ONE DRIVER OUT OF THE MV,   
OTHER ON THE PHONE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1038 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
106 OFF

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1039 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
102 ON SCENE AS WELL   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1051 WALLACE, GREGORY
102- 106 taking an ac, papers exchanged clear.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1051 WALLACE, GREGORY
102- infinity renewed reg roadside.

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2895-AC

24-2894         1034 ANIMAL, COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 23556] 111 GORE RD - 111 GORE RD
                ID:    807 -   
                       Disp-10:36:14  Enrt-10:36:16  Arvd-10:36:17  Clrd-13:23:02
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1035 WALLACE, GREGORY

ac1- animal complaint

24-2896         1037 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 14608] FRIENDLY GARDENS - 235 REVERE ST Apt. #203
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         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-10:37:56  Enrt-10:39:00  Arvd-10:42:32  Clrd-10:48:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:48:56  InSrvce-10:48:56
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:37:56  Enrt-10:40:09  Arvd-10:45:30  Clrd-10:48:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:48:58  InSrvce-10:48:58
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1037 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

lifeline alert no contact made
unknown medical

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1048 finn, linda
ACCIDENTIAL TRIP CANCEL THE AMBULANCE

24-2900         1054 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:54:37  Clrd-10:57:41
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1054 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1058 Dicenso, Jagger
CONDUCTED PERIMETER CHECK. STREETS NOT PLOWED. CLEAR NO   
ISSUES.

24-2901         1056 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 357 WASHINGTON AVE @ 11 SARGENT ST
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-10:57:45  Enrt-10:57:46                 Clrd-11:05:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1057 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

passerby reports car into pole, unknown injuries

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1102 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
called in by Everett. They have units responding as well   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1105 WALLACE, GREGORY
everett stating its their mva, tan2 canceled. clear

24-2902         1058 FIRE, OTHER MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 20253] LIGHT HOUSE NURSING HOME - 204 PROCTOR AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-10:59:18  Enrt-10:59:22  Arvd-10:59:53  Clrd-11:00:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:00:20  InSrvce-11:00:20
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1059 finn, linda

MAST BOX WOUND AND ON SET

24-2905         1116 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21250] DR BOSCHETTI - 1 ORR SQ
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:16:45  Enrt-11:19:48  Arvd-11:23:21  Clrd-11:36:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:36:16  InSrvce-11:36:16
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     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-11:16:52  Enrt-11:19:50  Arvd-11:21:27  Clrd-11:30:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:30:08  InSrvce-11:30:08
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-11:29:07  Enrt-11:29:14  Arvd-11:29:22  Clrd-11:36:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:36:18  InSrvce-11:36:18
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1116 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

79 YEAR OLD FEMALE CHEST PAINS. LOCATED IN THE HALLWAY

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1123 finn, linda
ENG-1 REPORTS TO HAVE ALS RESPOND FEMALE PARTY CARDIAC   
EPISODE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1139 finn, linda
TO MGH

24-3006         1130 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    346 - Damore, Michael
        Primary Id:    346 - Damore, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-20:11:46                 Arvd-20:12:10  Clrd-20:12:13
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2011 Damore, Michael

Mr Dathan came into the station to report multiple issues   
regarding his recent activity at Target. Report to follow

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3006-OF

24-2908         1134 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 25 SIGNORE TER
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-11:35:13  Enrt-11:37:22  Arvd-11:39:51  Clrd-11:53:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:53:12  InSrvce-11:53:12
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:35:13  Enrt-11:38:16  Arvd-11:46:40  Clrd-12:06:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:06:22  InSrvce-12:06:22
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1134 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

74 yo male chest pain called in by wife

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1144 finn, linda
A15 & ALS4 RESONDING

24-2909         1152 Assist School Department REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    305 - Singer, Joseph
        Primary Id:    305 - Singer, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    305 -   
                       Disp-11:54:24  Enrt-11:54:40  Arvd-11:54:45  Clrd-11:54:54
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1328 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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OF ASSIGNED TO CHARLIE 4, AR NEEDS TO BE DELETED BY OIC,   
CHARLIE 4 ADVISED   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2909-OF

24-2910         1155 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 120 BUTLER ST
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:57:18                                Clrd-12:08:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:08:41  InSrvce-12:08:41
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-11:57:18                                Clrd-11:58:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:58:39  InSrvce-11:58:39
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-11:58:33  Enrt-11:58:36  Arvd-12:06:39  Clrd-12:08:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:08:43  InSrvce-12:08:43
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1156 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

lifeline activation 99 year old female, unknown medical, no   
contact made.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1206 finn, linda
CANCEL THE AMBULANCE ACCIDENTIAL TRIP

24-2912         1157 PARKING, BLOCKED DRIVEWAY TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] VICINITY OF DRIVEWAY/IN FROM OF GARAGE - 75 HOPKINS ST
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-12:10:41  Enrt-12:10:43  Arvd-12:15:53  Clrd-12:29:32
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    WHI 2019 HYUN TUCSON  Reg: PC MA 3TST76  VIN: KM8J33A42KU073005
             Towed:    For: BLOCKED DRIVEWAY By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1200 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

resd states car  blocking her detatched garage   
white tuscon suv garage is next to attatched address on   
hopkins

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1201 WALLACE, GREGORY
parking control notified.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1211 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
PC: VEHICLE IS BLOCKING TWO DRIVEWAYS, TANGO 2 EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1211 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
MA REG: 3TST76 COMES OUT OF 22 FRANCIS AT APT 1, NO NUMBER   
IN HOUSE FOR R/O

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1218 Lucero, Paul
Vehicle in front of garage, to be towed...

24-2913         1159 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [REV] RICE AVE
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1202 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p hit her emergency button on apple watch while driving.   
No police, fire, or medical aid needed.
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24-3003         1200 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    346 - Damore, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV] 9 SULLIVAN ST
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-19:59:58                 Arvd-20:00:02  Clrd-20:00:04
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1959 Damore, Michael

Female party came into the station around 12pm and wanted to   
make a complaint about Lavilla Jewelry. Female stated that   
the jeweler appraised her watch and looked at her ring.   
Female was not sure if she received her ring back. He   
recently had a camera system installed and told her that he   
would get back to her on checking it. He then left a message   
that he had to have someone show him how to work the   
cameras. I told this female I would go by and try to resolve   
the issue myself. I went by Lavilla Jewelry and spoke with   
the owner, Larry. I was able to watch the reporting party   
come in on camera, take her ring off on camera, and show it   
to Larry. He then handed her back the ring and she put it   
back on her finger. I called the reporting party and   
informed her of this. She told me that she now had peace of   
mind and that she would continue checking her house/clothing   
for the ring.

24-2915         1212 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    BLK 2023 MERZ METRIS  Reg: PC MA 4JCX85  VIN: W1YV0CEY6P4278423
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1212 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

TRESPASS TOW BY ACTION TOWING MA REG: 4JCX85

24-2917         1212 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 27 STANDISH RD
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1214 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p stated she called on accident. declined ,   
police, fire, medical. number not in house

24-2916         1214 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP ARREST(S) MADE    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    821 - Trovato, Jarrod
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21555] DUNKIN DONUTS - 5 BENNINGTON ST
                ID:    388 -   
                       Disp-12:14:36  Enrt-12:15:20  Arvd-12:15:21  Clrd-12:58:16
                ID:    821 -   
                       Disp-12:15:14  Enrt-12:15:19  Arvd-12:15:22  Clrd-12:58:13
           Vehicle:    BLK 2023 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 2PWS32  VIN: 4T1G11BK4PU091661
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1214 WALLACE, GREGORY

d13- 1 male in custody.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1219 WALLACE, GREGORY
104 - coming to station with 1 male sm:80959.9 12:18

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1222 WALLACE, GREGORY
104-em:80960.5 12:21

         Refer To Arrest:      24REV-2916-AR
            Arrest:    SANTOS, PATRICK HELENO       
           Address:    77 BENNINGTON ST Apt. #502   REVERE, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST OTHER  JURISDICTION

24-2919         1220 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    215 - Crevoiserat, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    215 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:20:00  Clrd-17:09:37
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        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1222 WALLACE, GREGORY

111 went through sumner tunnel, headed to mt auburn

24-2920         1225 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24859] SACHEM REVERE LLC - 571 REVERE ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1227 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

brian 4013188510
cintas
sprinkler inspection
permit- 20240112-f

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1240 morigerato, nancy
RB TAKEN OFFLINE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1337 finn, linda
RADIO BOX BACK ON LINE

24-2921         1230 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-12:34:52  Enrt-12:35:18  Arvd-12:47:38  Clrd-12:51:57
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    Melendez, Joel
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1232 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1233 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

older male is in wheelchair unsure where his car is seems   
disoriented, in customer service area

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1233 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
c/p says he will remain on scene with male untilrpd arrive

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1252 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
102 CLEAR, MALE FOUND HIS CAR

24-2922         1232 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 10687] PACE CENTER - EBNHC - 10 GARAFOLO ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-12:33:59  Enrt-12:35:59  Arvd-12:38:05  Clrd-12:51:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:51:38  InSrvce-12:51:38
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:33:59  Enrt-12:42:34  Arvd-12:44:11  Clrd-12:51:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:51:41  InSrvce-12:51:41
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1233 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

92 YEAR OLD FEMALE INJURIES FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1244 finn, linda
9+2YR OLD FEMALE INJURY TO HER SHOULDER FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1251 finn, linda
TRANSPORT TO CHA

24-2923         1234 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
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  Location/Address:    [REV 21300] REVERE SENIOR CENTER - 25 WINTHROP AVE
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:35:04  Enrt-12:41:01  Arvd-12:48:08  Clrd-12:55:48
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:55:48  InSrvce-12:55:48
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-12:35:04  Enrt-12:37:18  Arvd-12:37:57  Clrd-12:55:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:55:47  InSrvce-12:55:47
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1235 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

80 yo male injuries from a fall called in by aid on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1235 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
located in dining room   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1245 finn, linda
S-2 82 YR ODL PATIENT INJURIES FROM A FALL

24-2924         1236 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 23924] 60 THORTON ST - 60 THORNTON ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:38:40  Enrt-12:39:17  Arvd-12:43:52  Clrd-12:51:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:51:01  InSrvce-12:51:01
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-12:38:40  Enrt-12:42:11  Arvd-12:48:50  Clrd-12:51:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:51:03  InSrvce-12:51:03
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1238 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

43 YEAR OLD MALE HEADACHE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1239 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
SPANISH INTERPRETER NEEDED   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1250 finn, linda
43YR OLD MALE ALTERNED M3ENTAL TRANSPORT TO CHA

24-2925         1239 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 11148] AIRPORT DINER - 10 FURLONG DR
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1242 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

SPANISH INTERPRETER USED, CP WANTED TO MAKE A DENTIST   
APPOINTMENT, CP WAS ADVISED SHE CALLED 911 EMERGENCY LINE   
AND WAS ADVISED TO CALL HER DENTAL OFFICE TO SCHEDULE AN   
APPOINTMENT.

24-2926         1242 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24151] 17 BELLINGHAM AVE - 17 BELLINGHAM AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-12:43:08  Enrt-12:45:14  Arvd-12:49:32  Clrd-13:07:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:07:52  InSrvce-13:07:52
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
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        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB1-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:43:14                 Arvd-12:46:39  Clrd-13:08:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:08:06  InSrvce-13:08:06
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1243 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

81 yo male difficulty breathing  called in by daughter not   
on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1254 finn, linda
81YR OLD MALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING

24-2929         1253 POLICE, MEDICAL AID AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-12:53:11  Enrt-12:53:13  Arvd-12:53:13  Clrd-13:07:27
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1253 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

102 OFF W/ A PARTY DOWN

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1254 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
102: ROLL MEDICAL, FEMALE PARTY FAINTING   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1254 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
FIRE AND MEDICAL EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1307 WALLACE, GREGORY
102- CLEAR, FEMALE FELL IN PRICE RITE PARKING LOT, SIGNED   
REFUSAL WITH CATALDO.   

   Original Call #:    24-2921

24-2930         1253 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-12:54:37  Enrt-12:57:20  Arvd-13:00:56  Clrd-13:02:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:02:43  InSrvce-13:02:43
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:54:37  Enrt-13:00:53  Arvd-13:02:41  Clrd-13:07:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:07:57  InSrvce-13:07:57
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1254 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

POLICE ON SCENE, FEMALE PARTY SYNCOPAL EPISODE, LOCATED IN   
THE CAFE   

   Original Call #:    24-2929

24-2931         1302 PRISONER TRANSPORT TRANSPORTED TO COURT   

        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:02:00  Clrd-13:40:42
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1303 WALLACE, GREGORY

TRANSPORTING MALE TO CHELSEA COURT SM:80960.5 1:02

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1317 WALLACE, GREGORY
EM: 80964.2 1:17
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24-2932         1305 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    271 - Chapman, Brian
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    271 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:05:00  Clrd-13:23:36
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1305 WALLACE, GREGORY

VIC1 DIRECTED PATROL, ON ARRIVAL ONE PARTY LEAVING THE AREA   
HEADED TOWARDS REVERE BEACH BLVD.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1324 WALLACE, GREGORY
VIC1, CLEAR CAPTIOL POLICE ON SCENE.   

24-2933         1310 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 100 SHIRLEY AVE Apt. #303
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-13:17:28  Enrt-13:17:30  Arvd-13:19:30  Clrd-13:25:10
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1316 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by property manager stating no one has herd from   
her tenant in a few days. He is not answering the phone and   
has no shown up to work. Males employer reached out to the   
property manager to see if she has heard from him but she   
has not. property manager is on the way over now incase door   
needs to be opened.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1321 WALLACE, GREGORY
103 ON SCENE WITH PROPERTY MANAGER.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1322 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- MALE ANSWERED THE DOOR, SPEAKING WITH HIM RIGHT NOW.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1325 WALLACE, GREGORY
103- SPOKE WITH MALE, DOESNT FEEL WELL BUT IS OKAY, DECLINED   
MEDICAL, WAS ADVISED TO CONTACT EMPLOYER TO LET THEM KNOW HE   
IS OKAY.   

24-2935         1325 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 31 NEWBURY ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-13:25:48  Enrt-13:28:05  Arvd-13:30:02  Clrd-13:42:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:42:41  InSrvce-13:42:41
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:25:48  Enrt-13:28:09  Arvd-13:33:16  Clrd-13:43:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:43:07  InSrvce-13:43:07
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1325 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

87 year old female injuries from a fall

24-2936         1326 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-13:26:49  Enrt-13:29:14  Arvd-13:32:29  Clrd-13:48:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:48:07  InSrvce-13:48:07
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     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:26:49  Enrt-13:29:57  Arvd-13:38:02  Clrd-13:42:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:42:50  InSrvce-13:42:50
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:43:03  Enrt-13:43:05  Arvd-13:43:05  Clrd-13:53:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:53:56  InSrvce-13:53:56
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1326 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

eldery woman general weakness at register 18

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1326 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by employee

24-2937         1329 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 11127] CUBE SMART SELF STORAGE - 340 CHARGER ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1331 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

travis 7749300852
rustic fire protection
short in system
f24-000002 (valid)

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1441 morigerato, nancy
RB BACK ONLINE

24-2939         1345 VANDALISM REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    374 - Melendez, Joel
  Location/Address:    [REV] 590 WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-13:50:44  Enrt-13:50:46  Arvd-14:07:34  Clrd-14:15:41
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    Melendez, Joel
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1348 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

homeowner says tenenat destroyed apartment. holes in wall   
broken doors would like an officer to take a report

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1415 WALLACE, GREGORY
102- CLEAR REPORT TO FOLLOW.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2939-OF

24-2941         1351 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 3704] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 19 OVERLOOK RIDGE TER
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-13:51:48  Enrt-13:55:00  Arvd-13:57:10  Clrd-14:13:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:13:25  InSrvce-14:13:25
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-13:51:48  Enrt-13:54:38  Arvd-14:02:41  Clrd-14:07:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:07:16  InSrvce-14:07:16
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-13:51:48  Enrt-13:55:03  Arvd-14:01:27  Clrd-14:09:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:09:05  InSrvce-14:09:05
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1353 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company
general fire alarm, smoke or heat detector aclimate 4th   
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floor parking garage   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1354 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
resident from apt 338 called in reporting alarms are   
sounding in the entire building   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1357 finn, linda
ENG-3 ON SCENE ALARMS SOUNDING

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1400 finn, linda
WNG-3 INVESTIGATING GARAGE 4

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1407 finn, linda
COMMAND REPORTS ALARM SYSTEM TROUBLE, SYSTEM IS RESET   
COMMAND IS TERMINATED

24-2942         1358 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOLEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    346 - Damore, Michael
        Primary Id:    346 - Damore, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 24408] 148 E MOUNTAIN - 148 E MOUNTAIN AVE
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-13:59:48                 Arvd-14:01:18  Clrd-14:50:53
           Vehicle:    WHI 2023 SC SC BAODIAO BD125-10  VIN: L2BBAACG4PB000628
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1359 Damore, Michael

Walk in report of a stolen moped. Report to follow

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2942-OF

24-2944         1410 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1412 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - 911 prefix,unable to call back   
 pinging 32 meters from 876 winthrop ave.

24-2945         1417 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:18:08  Clrd-14:20:49
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1418 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1421 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-2946         1427 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    270 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:27:00  Clrd-14:59:26
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1427 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

24-2947         1430 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:30:00  Clrd-14:59:21
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1430 Stewart, Christopher

TRAFFIC SCHOOL POST

24-2949         1444 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
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        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 5367] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 216 CUSHMAN AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-14:45:57                                               
                         
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-14:46:06                                               
                         
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-14:46:13  Enrt-14:48:14  Arvd-14:56:03  Clrd-14:58:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:58:03  InSrvce-14:58:03
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-14:46:13  Enrt-14:48:52                 Clrd-14:51:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:51:53  InSrvce-14:51:53
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-14:46:13  Enrt-14:48:51  Arvd-14:57:12  Clrd-15:20:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:20:02  InSrvce-15:20:02
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-14:52:18  Enrt-14:52:20  Arvd-14:52:21  Clrd-15:20:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:20:04  InSrvce-15:20:04
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1445 morigerato, nancy

INSIDE ODOR OF NATURAL GAS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1457 finn, linda
COMMAND GAINED ACCESS NO ODOR OF NATURAL GAS COMMAND   
TERMINATED

24-2950         1448 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
  Location/Address:    [REV 21990] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 15 PARKSIDE PL
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-14:48:56                                               
                         
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-14:48:56                                               
                         
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-14:48:59  Enrt-14:51:45  Arvd-14:54:16  Clrd-14:58:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:58:58  InSrvce-14:58:58
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-14:48:59  Enrt-14:52:12                 Clrd-14:55:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:55:20  InSrvce-14:55:20
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1449 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1450 morigerato, nancy

4 GOOD ROUNDS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1450 Ohara, Lauren
ALARM COMPANY STATES...FIRE ALARM AREA 6, 1ST FLOOR ELEVATOR



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page:  51
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1458 finn, linda
MALICIOUS PULL SYSTEM RESET STILL TROUBLE IN THE SYSTEM

24-2951         1520 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:20:00  Clrd-15:27:27
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1521 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1527 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-2952         1520 LARCENY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Primary Id:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 23560] 52 PAYSON ST - 52 PAYSON ST
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-15:22:40                 Arvd-15:22:45  Clrd-18:32:59
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1522 Resic, Kenan

larceny via false pretense.

        Refer To Summons:      24REV-2952-AR
           Summons:    SALVI, SEAN P       
           Address:    11 THOMAS ST Apt. #16   SAUGUS, MA
               Age:    51
           Charges:    LARCENY OVER $1200 BY FALSE PRETENSE

24-2954         1531 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:31:00  Clrd-15:34:08
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1531 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1534 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, CHECKED IN ON THE STAFF, NO ISSUES

24-2961         1548 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 24859] SACHEM REVERE LLC - 571 REVERE ST Apt. #506
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-15:57:35  Enrt-15:58:33  Arvd-16:01:35  Clrd-16:15:26
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    290 -   
                       Disp-16:10:30                 Arvd-16:10:32  Clrd-16:15:27
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-16:11:59                 Arvd-16:12:01  Clrd-16:15:24
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1556 Kehoe, Theresa

CALLER IS FROM NORTH SUFFOLK/ REQUESTING WELL BEING CHECK ON   
FM PATIENT THAT RECENTLY MOVED IN SAID ADDRESS/ FM IS NOT   
ANSWERING PHONE SINCE YESTERDAY AND CP IS CONSERNED AS SHE   
WAS NOT FEELING WELL /SOCIAL WORKER WILL MEET OFFICER ON   
SCENE/ SHE WILL BE IN A BLACK HYUNDAI AND WILL WAVE HIM DOWN

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1616 Stewart, Christopher
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UNITS CLEAR, MADE CONTACT WITH THE FEMALE PARTY WITH THE   
CASE WORKER. SHE IS FINE. SHE WAS ALSO ADVISED OF HER WMS   
AND TO CLEAR THAT UP IN COURT.

24-2958         1550 ASSIST CITIZEN NO SERVICE MADE    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 22366] 15 MILL ST - 15 MILL ST Apt. #2
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-15:52:55  Enrt-15:53:14  Arvd-16:00:59  Clrd-16:04:42
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1552 Resic, Kenan
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1554 Resic, Kenan

send an Officer to attempt to retreive the passport and   
Social security card of the plaintiff named Milka Gomez and   
the children. Per the Restraining order.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1606 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, THE DEFENDANT IS UNABLE TO LOCATE THE PASSPORT AND   
THE SS CARD, HE WAS ADVISED IF HE DOES LOCATE THE ITEMS TO   
CALL THE STATION AND A CRUISER WOULD BE SENT TO PICK THOSE   
UP. DEFENDANT WAS ALSO ADVISED THAT THE PLAINTIFF WILL   
NOTIFY THE COURT ON THIS.

24-2959         1553 FIRE, DETAIL 1 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1554 MOORE, BARBARA

BADGE 661

24-2960         1554 FIRE, DETAIL 2 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1555 MOORE, BARBARA

BADGE 645

24-2963         1601 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 21236] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-16:04:27  Enrt-16:05:41  Arvd-16:07:37  Clrd-16:32:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:32:18  InSrvce-16:32:18
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:04:27  Enrt-16:12:24  Arvd-16:24:51  Clrd-16:33:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:33:19  InSrvce-16:33:19
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1603 Ohara, Lauren

CALLED IN BY TRANSIT. 65 YEAR OLD FEMALE HEAD INJURY FROM A   
FALL. LOCATED ON THE BUS WAY.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1609 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG5 REPORTS 61YOF LACERATION TO THE HEAD FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1612 MOORE, BARBARA
A5 ENROUTE
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1620 MOORE, BARBARA
A5 8 MIN ETA

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1633 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG5 REPORTS CATALDO HAS ONE TRANSPORT TO THE CHA EVERETT.
A5 HAS ONE TRANSPORT TO THE CHA EVERETT.

24-2964         1606 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    384 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:06:00  Clrd-16:40:03
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1606 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

24-2967         1616 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    346 - Damore, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 21207] SENA MOTORS INC - 120 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    346 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:16:00  Clrd-16:17:10
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1617 Stewart, Christopher

REPORT TO FOLLOW

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1617 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2967-OF

24-2970         1626 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 66 FOLSOM ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-16:46:52  Enrt-16:47:25  Arvd-16:52:03  Clrd-17:05:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:05:01  InSrvce-17:05:01
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1634 Ohara, Lauren

INVESTIGATION.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1635 Ohara, Lauren
(THERMOSTAT)

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1638 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG4 WAS ADVISD AND HOLDING FOR ENG4

24-2968         1630 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    391 - Kingston, Jeffrey
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22283] MIKES WELDING - 339 WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-16:32:13  Enrt-16:32:37  Arvd-16:37:53  Clrd-17:03:53
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
               Tow:    ACTDUTY-Action Tow Duty
                       Disp-16:39:23                 Arvd-16:39:25  Clrd-16:59:34
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-16:40:17  Enrt-16:40:19  Arvd-16:43:22  Clrd-16:59:36
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
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        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-16:43:21                 Arvd-16:43:24  Clrd-16:59:45
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    BLU 2006 PONT 4D GRAND PRIX  Reg: PC MA 2YBC75   VIN: 2G2WR554161263768
           Vehicle:    RED 2022 TESL 4D MODEL S  Reg: PC MA EV83VP  VIN: 5YJSA1E59NF478815
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1631 WALLACE, GREGORY

tesla vs grand prix  air bags and injuries

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1636 MOORE, BARBARA
FIRE AND EMS ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1639 WALLACE, GREGORY
action enroute with 2 tows.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1644 Stewart, Christopher
ONLY 1 TOW NEEDED FOR THE TESLA. THE GRAND PRIX DRIVER HAS   
HIS OWN TOW COMING AS HE WORKS FOR AN AUTOBODY SHOP.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1659 Stewart, Christopher
102 COURTESY RIDE TO JOHNNY RD FOR THE TESLA R/O, SM 13452   
TIME 1657

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1700 Stewart, Christopher
TESLA WAS TOWED TO ACTION, BOTH PARTIES DECLINED MEDICAL   
AID, A/C REPORT TO FOLLOW

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1703 Stewart, Christopher
102 EM 13452 TIME 501PM

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1704 Stewart, Christopher
102 CLEAR, PARTY DROPPED OFF

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-2968-AC

24-2969         1632 FIRE, MVA W / INJURIES AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 339 WASHINGTON AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-16:34:24  Enrt-16:37:55  Arvd-16:42:38  Clrd-16:46:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:46:39  InSrvce-16:46:39
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:34:24  Enrt-16:37:54  Arvd-16:43:51  Clrd-16:48:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:48:39  InSrvce-16:48:39
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-16:34:24                                Clrd-16:35:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:35:00  InSrvce-16:35:00
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-16:40:09                 Arvd-16:40:11  Clrd-16:40:13
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1635 WALLACE, GREGORY

mva with injuries and airbag deployed.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1636 MOORE, BARBARA
POLICE ENROUTE
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1637 MOORE, BARBARA
A15 ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1648 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG4 REPORTS BACK IN SERVICE, RETURNING, 2 REFUSALS.

   Original Call #:    24-2968

24-2971         1704 DIRECTED PATROL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:04:00  Clrd-17:21:08
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1704 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1721 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2971-OF

24-2975         1710 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    360 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:10:00  Clrd-17:12:23
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1710 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1712 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION REQUIRED

24-2977         1723 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:23:00  Clrd-17:29:16
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1724 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1729 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-2979         1726 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    360 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:26:00  Clrd-18:30:44
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1727 Stewart, Christopher

PROPERTY CHECK

24-2980         1757 PUBLIC SAFETY TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1759 WALLACE, GREGORY

dpw notified to salt and sand city wide, seeview ave, and   
the station due to icy conditions.

24-2985         1814 PUBLIC SAFETY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 207 HARRIS ST
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-18:17:31  Enrt-18:17:33  Arvd-18:24:50  Clrd-19:05:48
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     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-18:29:01  Enrt-18:29:03  Arvd-18:30:09  Clrd-19:05:47
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-18:30:03                 Arvd-18:30:07  Clrd-19:05:49
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1816 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1824 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY A RESIDENT STATING THERE ARE MULTIPLE CARS   
SLIDING DOWN THE STREET AND ONE CAR IS SIDEWAYS ON THE   
STREET. CALLER IS REQUESTING AN OFFICER. DPW NOTIFIED.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1816 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
NO DESCRIPTION ON THE MV SIDEWAYS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1830 Stewart, Christopher
PER 102, CONTACT DPW AGAIN
DPW ANSWERING SERVICE STATED CREWS ARE OUT, NO ETA THEY WILL   
PAGE OUT HARRIS ST

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1831 Stewart, Christopher
105 HEADING TO THE DPW YARD, STATED 4 TRUCKS ARE REFILLING,   
HE WILL SPEAK TO A CREW

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1836 Stewart, Christopher
PER 105, DPW ENROUTE TO HARRIS ST

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1906 Stewart, Christopher
ALL UNITS CLEAR, DPW SALTED AND SANDED THE STREET SEVERAL   
TIMES

24-2986         1815 MVA, HIT & RUN PROPERTY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 197 PROCTOR AVE @ 21 ADAMS ST
                       Lat: +042.414471 Lon: -071.017870   
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1822 Ohara, Lauren

CALLING PARTY STATES HE WITNESSED A FLATBED TOW TRUCK SLIDE   
AND STRIKE A PARKED VEHICLE, DRIVER THEN LEFT THE SCENE.   
TRUCK HAD A VEHICLE ON THE BED NO PLATE GIVEN, NO COMPANY   
NAME ON THE TRUCK. CALLER STATED THE TRUCK WAS HEADING IN   
THE DIRECTION OF CHELSEA.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1824 Ohara, Lauren
TRUCK WAS RED.

24-2987         1832 MVA, HIT & RUN PROPERTY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV] CAMPBELL AVE
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1833 Stewart, Christopher

101 FLAGGED DOWN, HIT AND RUN OCCURRED ON CAMPELL AVE, NO   
PLATE. 101 ADVISED THE CALLER TO COME TO THE STATION FOR THE   
PAPERWORK

24-2991         1842 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1852 Ohara, Lauren
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NO ANSWER ON THE CALL BACK, VOICEMAIL LEFT. NUMBER NOT IN   
HOUSE. 4000 METERS FROM 583 BEACH STREET.

24-2993         1901 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20591] RODEWAY INN - 309 AMERICAN LEGION HWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1905 Ohara, Lauren

CALLING PARTY STATED HER MANAGER LEFT INSTRUCTIONS FOR HER   
BEFORE HE LEFT TO CONTACT RPD IN REGARDS TO SUSPICIOUS   
ACTIVITY INVOLVING ALLEGDED PROSTITUTION. CALLER HAD NO   
INFORMATION AND WAS ADVISED TO HAVE HER MANAGER CALL.

24-2995         1914 SECTION 12 REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Primary Id:    401 - Mclaughlin, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 21247] APARTMENT BUILDING POINT OF PINES LUXURY APTS - 190 NORTH SHORE RD Apt. #305
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-19:50:10                                Clrd-19:50:13
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-21:11:25  Enrt-21:11:59  Arvd-21:16:59  Clrd-21:42:05
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-21:17:58  Enrt-21:17:59  Arvd-21:19:29  Clrd-21:30:22
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-21:29:13                                Clrd-21:29:15
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-21:42:55                                Clrd-21:42:58
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1918 Resic, Kenan

Serve a section 12 faxed by a doctor.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2112 MOORE, BARBARA
mother called stating the daughter is home.
fire and ems enroute to stage.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2143 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW, FEMALE TO THE WHIDDEN

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-2995-OF

24-2996         1918 ASSIST CITIZEN NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 23618] 49 N MARSHALL ST - 49 N MARSHALL ST
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-19:24:21  Enrt-19:25:06                 Clrd-19:29:22
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-19:29:31                                Clrd-19:29:40
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-19:29:37                 Arvd-19:29:41  Clrd-19:43:33
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1923 Resic, Kenan
Mr Wesson is requesting an officer go by the above address   
and attempt to locate a electric scooter that he had stolen   
out of cambridge. The scooter is still being shown as being   
at the address via air tag. It has not moved over the last   
two weeks. The last location update was 3 hours ago. Send an   
officer to attempt to make contact with anyone at the home.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1935 Stewart, Christopher
NOTE: THIS CALL CAME UP AS THE 106 SECTOR. SHOULD HAVE BEEN   
THE 105 SECTOR. PTL BRUKER WAS EMAILED.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1943 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, UNABLE TO LOCATE THE SCOOTER

24-2997         1920 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1924 Ohara, Lauren

CALLER STATES ACCIDENTAL. NO POLICE, FIRE, OR MEDICAL AID   
NEEDED.

24-3004         1959 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY NO SERVICE MADE    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 23352] 38 MARBLE ST - 38 MARBLE ST Apt. #2
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-20:00:52  Enrt-20:01:10  Arvd-20:17:08  Clrd-20:22:52
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-20:00:55  Enrt-20:01:13                 Clrd-20:17:13
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2000 Resic, Kenan

attempt to locate Dario Ruiz for a violation of a 209a   
order. If found Everett PD will come pick him up. The   
violation occured in everett.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2017 Stewart, Christopher
NO MV'S REGISTERED TO THE DEFENDANT

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2023 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, PARTY NO LONGER RESIDES THERE. EVERETT PD NOTIFIED.

24-3005         2000 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    346 - Damore, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 22216] LAVILLA JEWELRY - 396 BROADWAY
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-20:08:33                 Arvd-20:08:37  Clrd-20:08:48
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2008 Damore, Michael

While investigating a previous call, Call #24-3003, Larry   
advised me of issue he may have with another customer, an   
Amanda Castillo. Ms Castillo was recently in the business   
regarding 2 rings and a bracelet. Larry lost/misplaced the   
rings and bracelet and stated that he would get everything   
replaced. Larry has been in contact with Balfour, the   
manufacturer of one of the rings. Larry also said he would   
replace a 'Zales' ring, which he estimated at $300. Larry   
advised me that the bracelet was a gold bracelet and worth   
roughly $800. When he informed Amanda of the loss, she   
claimed that this piece of jewelry was a 'family heirloom'   
of sorts and implied that it may cost a lot of money to   
replace given the charms that were on the bracelet. Larry   
has pictures of all pieces of jewelry. He wanted a call log   
on file for future purposes in case Ms Castillo states the   
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piece of jewelry is worth a lot more than he initially   
estimated it. No report necessary at this time.

24-3007         2016 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - OTHER   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24238] 12 DOLPHIN AVE - 12 DOLPHIN AVE Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-20:18:01  Enrt-20:20:33  Arvd-20:22:09  Clrd-20:32:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:32:31  InSrvce-20:32:31
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-20:18:01  Enrt-20:20:51  Arvd-20:26:55  Clrd-20:33:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:33:03  InSrvce-20:33:03
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2017 Ohara, Lauren

76 YEAR OLD FEMALE BACK INJURY FROM A FALL.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2020 MOORE, BARBARA
A4 ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2025 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG1 REPORTS 76YOF, INJURIES FROM A PRIOR FALL.

A4 3 MIN ETA.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2032 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG1 REPORTS CATALDO TRANSPORTING ONE TO THE BETH ISRAEL.   
ENG1 BACK IN SERVICE.

24-3008         2018 WELL BEING CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 125 WASHINGTON AVE @ 610 PARK AVE
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-20:25:03  Enrt-20:25:05                 Clrd-20:25:17
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-20:25:13                 Arvd-20:25:18  Clrd-20:29:22
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2023 WALLACE, GREGORY

black male with camo jacket and jeans walking in middle of   
road backward with his hands up, caller wants a wellness   
check stating the male is going to get hit by a car.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2030 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ONE MATCHING THE DESCRIPTION. 105 REPORTS THAT HE   
SAW A COUPLE OF PEOPLE WALKING IN THE ROADWAY DUE TO THE   
SIDEWALKS BEING COVERED IN ICE AND SNOW

24-3009         2025 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 132 NEWMAN ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2028 Ohara, Lauren

CALLING PARTY STATED A MALE PARTY WEARING A TURBAN, OLD   
CLOTHES CAME ON HER PORCH WITH A BUCKET OF ROCK SALT AND   
RANG HER BELL. CALLER TOLD HIM TO LEAVE. CALLER STATED MALE   
PARTY IS DRIVING A LONG WHITE VAN AND LEFT THE AREA. UNKNOWN   
DIRECTION.
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2030 MOORE, BARBARA
CP DIDNT WANT TO SPEAK TO AN OFFICER AND WANTED THE CALL TO   
BE LOGGED.

24-3010         2112 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21247] APARTMENT BUILDING POINT OF PINES LUXURY APTS - 190 NORTH SHORE RD Apt. #305
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-21:13:24  Enrt-21:16:01  Arvd-21:19:18  Clrd-21:40:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:40:42  InSrvce-21:40:42
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:13:24  Enrt-21:19:21  Arvd-21:28:20  Clrd-21:41:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:41:12  InSrvce-21:41:12
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2113 MOORE, BARBARA

section 12 for a female party, police enroute.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2119 MOORE, BARBARA
a14 enroute

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2125 MOORE, BARBARA
eng5 reports 13yof, sections.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2141 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG5 BACK IN SERVICE, CATALDO HAS ONE TRANSPORT TO THE CHA   
EVERETT.

   Original Call #:    24-2995

24-3011         2125 B & E, BUILDING PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24353] 226 CAMPBELL AVE - 226 CAMPBELL AVE
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-21:29:35  Enrt-21:29:40                 Clrd-21:30:20
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-21:29:37  Enrt-21:29:39  Arvd-21:32:49  Clrd-21:55:57
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-21:30:25  Enrt-21:30:27  Arvd-21:37:30  Clrd-21:55:58
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2128 Ohara, Lauren

SOMEONE BROKE IN THE HOUSE AND THE OCCUPANTS WON'T LET HIM   
LEAVE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2128 Ohara, Lauren
INTERPRETER NEEDED.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2129 MOORE, BARBARA
TRYING TO GET MORE INFORMATION

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2129 Ohara, Lauren
NO WEAPONS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2131 Ohara, Lauren
LANGUAGE BARRIER

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2132 Ohara, Lauren
MALE PARTY IS PINNED DOWN BY THE OCCUPANTS.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2144 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS OFF AT 51 FRANKLIN AVE
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2156 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, JUVENILE IS BACK AT HIS ADDRESS

24-3012         2127 ASSIST CITIZEN Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 95 ATLANTIC AVE
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2131 WALLACE, GREGORY

MALE CALLED WITH ACID REFLUX, ASKING FOR ADVISE ON IF HE   
SHOULD GET AN AMBULANCE. ADVISED THE CALLER I CANT GIVE HIM   
MEDICAL ADVISE BUT CAN SEND AN AMBULANCE IF HE NEEDS ONE,   
CALLER DECLINED MEDICAL AND STATED HE WILL CALL BACK IF HE   
CHANGES HIS MIND.

24-3013         2134 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 95 ATLANTIC AVE Apt. #1A
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-21:35:37  Enrt-21:37:02  Arvd-21:39:46  Clrd-21:46:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:46:13  InSrvce-21:46:13
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:35:37  Enrt-21:36:19  Arvd-21:43:50  Clrd-22:10:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:10:21  InSrvce-22:10:21
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
          EMS Unit:    AMB5-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:38:32  Enrt-21:38:33  Arvd-21:42:40  Clrd-22:10:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:10:19  InSrvce-22:10:19
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2135 WALLACE, GREGORY

79 YOM  HIGH BP AND ACID REFLUX

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2136 MOORE, BARBARA
A5 ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2138 MOORE, BARBARA
ALS-5 ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2146 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG1 REPORTS ALS AND BLS ON SCENE, ENG1 BACK IN SERVICE,   
RETURNING.

24-3014         2137 DISTURBANCE NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 136 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-21:39:45  Enrt-21:40:34  Arvd-21:43:10  Clrd-21:55:01
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-21:39:49  Enrt-21:40:36  Arvd-21:43:09  Clrd-21:55:03
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2138 Ohara, Lauren

DK MALE PARTY REFUSES TO LEAVE
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2139 Ohara, Lauren
SPANISH MALE, BLACK AND WHITE SHIRT

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2150 Stewart, Christopher
MALE PARTY BELIEVED HE WAS BEING FOLLOWED BY A MALE PARTY   
WEARING A DARK COLORED PUFFY COAT
UNITS CHECKING THE AREA

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2155 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NOTHING SHOWING

24-3018         2152 SHOPLIFTING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-21:56:20  Enrt-21:56:40  Arvd-22:01:13  Clrd-22:22:01
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-22:00:23                 Arvd-22:00:24  Clrd-22:20:28
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2155 Kehoe, Theresa

CALLED IN BY LOSS PREVENTION / MALE PARTY ACTIVELY   
SHOPLIFTING / LOCATED IN FITTING ROOM   
WH MALE/ BLK JACKET /BLK PANTS / BRIGHT GREEN BENIE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2222 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, ALL ITEMS RECOVERED, MALE WAS TRESPASSED FROM TARGET   
AND SENT ON HIS WAY

24-3021         2200 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2203 Kehoe, Theresa

MALE CALLED IN INQUIRING ABOUT WARMING CENTER A FEW TIMES/   
SPANISH SPEAKING/ LAST CALL HE WAS PINGING RIGHT AT CITY   
HALL AS HE WAS GIVEN THE ADDRESS OF WARMING CENTER/ CALLED   
BACK MULTIPLE TIMES AND PHONE DID NOT RING/ LAST CALL BACK   
WAS ABLE TO LEAVE A MESSAGE

24-3022         2213 MOTOR VEHICLE, REPOSSESSION TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 8054] RUMNEY FLATS - 103 WARD ST
           Vehicle:    BLU 2009 TOYT SE PRIUS  Reg: PC MA 5APT48  VIN: JTDKB20U097868067
             Towed:    For: REPOSSED By: N.E ADJUSTMENT BUREAU INC To: PRIVATE PROPERTY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2217 Kehoe, Theresa

M/V REPOSSESSION
N.E ADJUSTMENT BUREAU
MA 5APT48

24-3028         2314 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
        Primary Id:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    150 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:15:07  Clrd-23:16:13
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2316 Lauria, Andrew

WARMING CENTER... SPOKE TO CARLOS, 6 SOULS TONIGHT, NO   
PROBLEMS, WELL CALL IF HE NEEDS ASSISTANCE...

24-3029         2329 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
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        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2329 Dutra, Cristiano

BADEG 614

   Original Call #:    24-2959

24-3032         2352 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2353 Dutra, Cristiano

Badge 636

   Original Call #:    24-2960

For Date: 01/17/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-3033         0011 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    394 - Pham, Vu
        Primary Id:    394 - Pham, Vu
  Location/Address:    [REV 22136] EAST SHORE ATHLETIC CLUB - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:11:50  Clrd-00:14:37

24-3037         0102 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
        Primary Id:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    150 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:03:18  Clrd-01:03:47
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0103 Lauria, Andrew

AREA SECURE...

24-3043         0201 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0202 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

911 LAND LINE - DEAD AIR ON THE LINE - CALLED BACK PHONE   
DOES NOT RING - STATED WATERS EDGE LIMITED PARTNERSHIP

24-3044         0219 FRAUD / FORGERY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    306 - Trovato, Michael
        Primary Id:    306 - Trovato, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV] 23 HYDE ST Apt. #3
                ID:    306 -   
                       Disp-02:30:49                 Arvd-02:30:57  Clrd-02:30:59
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0230 Trovato, Michael

Ms. Benitez came to the station to report a larceny by fraud   
that occurred in Revere.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3044-OF

24-3046         0255 DISTURBANCE, LANDLORD / TENANT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 114 CHARGER ST
                ID:    392 -   
                       Disp-02:58:33  Enrt-02:59:17  Arvd-03:07:09  Clrd-03:24:42
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    389 -   
                       Disp-02:59:09  Enrt-02:59:13  Arvd-03:07:10  Clrd-03:24:41
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
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        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    244 -   
                       Disp-03:14:02  Enrt-03:14:17  Arvd-03:14:18  Clrd-03:24:43
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    BLK 2018 CHEV UT EQUINOX  Reg: PC MA 4DYP89  VIN: 2GNAXSEV9J6343132
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0257 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

R/P STATED SHE CAME HOME AND THE OWNER OF THE HOME CHANGED   
THE LOCKS - R/P IS OUTSIDE COLD AND THE HOMEOWNER IS   
REFUSING TO OPEN THE DOOR FOR HER

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0259 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
R/P STATED THERE WAS A 1 YEAR CONTRACT AND THE HOME OWNER   
CHANGED THE LOCKS BEFORE THE 1 YEAR - SPANISH SPEAKING PARTY   
- SHE WAS ADVISED SHE NEEDS TO GO TO COURT AND IT IS A CIVIL   
MATTER

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0323 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Modified By:      01/17/2024 0325 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

VICTOR 1: MADE SEVERAL ATTEMPTS ON THE UPSTAIRS AND   
DOWNSTARIS FLOORS AND HAVE NO RESPONSE. ATTEMPTED TO CALL A   
PHONE NUMBER GIVEN BY R/P AND RECIEVED NO ANSWER. R/P WILL   
HOLD OUT FOR A ROOMMATE TO GET HOME.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0325 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
UNITS CLEAR FOR NOW AND WILL TOUCH BASE AT THE END OF THE   
SHIFT.

24-3048         0325 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0325 Dutra, Cristiano

on going issue with the phone number

24-5620         0333 OFFICER INJURED NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    214 - Randall, Sean
  Location/Address:    [REV] 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/30/2024 0931 Randall, Sean

Off Belscner reports falling on ice while exiting cruiser at   
rear of station after returning from a call. Officer hit   
head and was experiencing headaches.

24-3049         0354 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 969] OCEAN GATE TOWER - 382 OCEAN AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-03:55:49  Enrt-03:59:18  Arvd-04:03:28  Clrd-04:32:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:32:37  InSrvce-04:32:37
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-03:55:49  Enrt-03:59:17  Arvd-04:02:11  Clrd-04:30:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:30:27  InSrvce-04:30:27
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-03:55:49  Enrt-03:59:59  Arvd-04:03:51  Clrd-04:32:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:32:00  InSrvce-04:32:00
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0357 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

ALARM COMPANY CALLED STATED GENERAL FIRE ALARM   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0357 Dutra, Cristiano
One call from the resident for alarms sounding in the   
building.   
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0402 Dutra, Cristiano
C-7 on scene assuming ocean ave command

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0402 Dutra, Cristiano
Command reporting alarms sounding.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0424 Dutra, Cristiano
Command reporting to notify management to have a company   
come service the sprinkler system.    

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0426 Dutra, Cristiano
Voicemail left with the management company

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0430 Dutra, Cristiano
Command reports alarm system has been reset command   
terminated.   

24-3050         0356 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 1627] AMBASSADOR EAST CONDOS - 585 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #206
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-03:57:45  Enrt-04:02:48  Arvd-04:06:15  Clrd-04:19:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:19:36  InSrvce-04:19:36
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-03:57:45  Enrt-04:01:47  Arvd-04:05:22  Clrd-04:19:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:19:17  InSrvce-04:19:17
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0357 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

MEDICAL PENDANT, 73 YO M UNABLE TO AMBULATE. NO LOCK BOX.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0403 Dutra, Cristiano
A15 responding

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0403 Dutra, Cristiano
Command report Engine 5 will be investigating garage level   
2.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0411 Dutra, Cristiano
Squad-2 requesting police for a forced entry male party is   
unable to unlock the door.    

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0419 Dutra, Cristiano
Squad-2 reporting an assist only.   

24-3051         0410 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    240 - Bruker, Kenneth
  Location/Address:    [REV 1627] AMBASSADOR EAST CONDOS - 585 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #206
                ID:    240 -   
                       Disp-04:10:31  Enrt-04:11:07  Arvd-04:13:32  Clrd-04:22:14
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0410 Dutra, Cristiano

Fire on scene requesting a forced entry ederly male is on   
the floor and can not get to the door.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0423 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
101 CLEAR REPORT TO FOLLOW. A DEADBOLT HAD COME OFF. M PARTY   
WILL HAVE MAINTENANCE COME DOWN AND FIX THE DOOR. M PARTY   
REFUSED MEDICAL. LIFT ASSIST ONLY.
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   Original Call #:    24-3050
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3051-OF

24-3053         0446 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    360 - Ahern, Stephen
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21849] NINETY NINE RESTAURANT - 121 VFW PKWY
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-04:48:20  Enrt-04:48:56  Arvd-04:52:40  Clrd-04:52:40
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-04:51:58  Enrt-04:51:59  Arvd-04:52:21  Clrd-05:21:50
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-04:52:44  Enrt-04:52:46  Arvd-04:52:47  Clrd-05:21:49
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    GRN 2011 TOYT VN SIENNA  Reg: TX MA 15FE  VIN: 5TDDK3DC5BS023548
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
           Vehicle:    BLK 2023 TOYT LL RAV4  Reg: PC MA 3TRB63  VIN: 4T3D6RFV4PU125063
           Vehicle:    GRY 2013 NISS LL ROGUE  Reg: PC MA 3MNG26  VIN: JN8AS5MT4DW537171
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 AUDI UT Q3  Reg: PC MA 552HJ1  VIN: WA1JCCFS0HR011040
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0448 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

TOYOTA SAFETY CONNECT CALLED STATED THEY RECIEVED A CRASH   
NOTIFICATION - NO ANSWER WITHT THE DRIVER - TOYOTA RAV4   
COLOR BLACK

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0455 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ACTION EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0507 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ALL OTHER VEHICLES WERE SENT ON THERE WAY. ALL OPERATORS   
DECLINED MEDICAL. UNITS STILL STANDING BY FOR A HOOK FOR THE   
TAXI

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0522 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ACTION HAS THE TAXI.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0522 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
103 ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3053-AC

24-3054         0503 DISTURBANCE, NOISE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 67 KEAYNE ST Apt. #1
                ID:    392 -   
                       Disp-05:06:04  Enrt-05:06:40  Arvd-05:18:40  Clrd-05:25:27
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0505 Dutra, Cristiano

Loud music

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0529 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
106 CLEAR

24-3055         0519 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 1627] AMBASSADOR EAST CONDOS - 585 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #206
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page:  67
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

                       Disp-05:21:39  Enrt-05:27:59  Arvd-05:32:29  Clrd-06:19:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:19:17  InSrvce-06:19:17
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-05:21:39  Enrt-05:25:12  Arvd-05:27:28  Clrd-05:46:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:46:53  InSrvce-05:46:53
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0521 Dutra, Cristiano

73 year old male injuries from a fall.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0528 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 responding

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0549 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 transporting on patient to the Winchester Hospital.   

24-3056         0613 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 978] OCEAN PLACE TOWER - 388 OCEAN AVE Apt. #603
                       Lat: +042.411970 Lon: -070.990860   
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-06:14:20  Enrt-06:17:33  Arvd-06:19:59  Clrd-06:35:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:35:21  InSrvce-06:35:21
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-06:14:20  Enrt-06:22:08  Arvd-06:27:16  Clrd-06:44:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:44:13  InSrvce-06:44:13
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0614 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

26 Y/O FEMALE PREGNANT GENERAL WEAKNESS

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0622 Dutra, Cristiano
A15 responding

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0625 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-5 reportin 25 year old patient dizzy and weak

24-3057         0654 FIRE, DETAIL 3 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0654 finn, linda

badge 606
global for phoenix

24-3058         0701 FIRE, DETAIL 4 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0701 finn, linda

badge 633

24-3059         0720 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV] 56 FENNO ST @ 46 PAGE ST
                       Lat: +042.406621 Lon: -071.016420   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0720 finn, linda

fenno st at page st will be impassable

24-3060         0728 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV] 1057 WINTHROP AVE @ 309 CRESCENT AVE
                       Lat: +042.395961 Lon: -070.989250   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0728 finn, linda

winthrop av from crescent av to webster st will be   
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impassable

24-3062         0736 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 25 PAGE ST
                ID:    263 -   
                       Disp-07:38:07  Enrt-07:38:09  Arvd-07:38:10  Clrd-08:40:44
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
           Vehicle:    WHI 2017 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PC MA 4TSB58  VIN: 1N4AL3AP8HC482774
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0737 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

Detail officer requesting a hook for MA REG: 4TSB58

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0740 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
G/J enroute   

24-3061         0737 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:37:00  Clrd-07:42:11

24-3063         0746 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 21940] PROSPECT HOUSE - 420 RESERVOIR AVE Apt. #319
                       Lat: +042.411870 Lon: -071.028630   
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-07:47:07  Enrt-07:50:21  Arvd-07:52:54  Clrd-08:10:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:10:09  InSrvce-08:10:09
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:47:07  Enrt-07:51:59  Arvd-07:57:05  Clrd-08:15:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:15:53  InSrvce-08:15:53
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0746 ROPER, MICHAEL

82 yof  inj after fall

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0816 finn, linda
transport to the whidden

24-3064         0746 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0746 finn, linda

badge 585

24-3065         0748 FIRE, DETAIL 5 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0748 finn, linda

badge 562

24-3066         0748 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0749 finn, linda

badge 600

24-3067         0749 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
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        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:49:44  Clrd-08:11:58
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0749 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3068         0749 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 14608] FRIENDLY GARDENS - 235 REVERE ST Apt. #203
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-07:50:49  Enrt-07:52:39  Arvd-07:54:12  Clrd-07:59:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:59:08  InSrvce-07:59:08
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:50:49                                Clrd-07:59:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:59:14  InSrvce-07:59:14
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0750 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

lifeline activation 79 year old female unknown medical, no   
contact made.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0757 finn, linda
accidential trip cancel the ambulance

24-3070         0814 UNWANTED PERSON PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 978] OCEAN PLACE TOWER - 388 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.411970 Lon: -070.990860   
                ID:    388 -   
                       Disp-08:17:01  Enrt-08:18:07  Arvd-08:22:52  Clrd-08:37:25
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-08:17:07  Enrt-08:18:08  Arvd-08:22:45  Clrd-08:37:24
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0816 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p states there is a homeless male party sleeping on the   
11th floor and they would like him removed. black male who   
is known to carry a knife per the employee. The employee   
will meet the officer in the lobby.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0838 Dutra, Cristiano
Male party verbally trespassed

24-3071         0817 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24202] RYDER RESIDENTIAL - 21 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-08:17:38  Enrt-08:20:59  Arvd-08:24:09  Clrd-08:37:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:37:46  InSrvce-08:37:46
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-08:17:38  Enrt-08:20:58  Arvd-08:22:19  Clrd-08:35:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:35:29  InSrvce-08:35:29
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     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-08:17:38  Enrt-08:21:01  Arvd-08:24:11  Clrd-08:35:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:35:32  InSrvce-08:35:32
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0817 ROPER, MICHAEL

zone 1

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0817 ROPER, MICHAEL
gen fire   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0818 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
alarm company called in stating zone 37 general water flow   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0822 finn, linda
C-3 ON SCENE ALARMS SOUNDING

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0824 finn, linda
COMMAND IS INVESTIGATINE GARGAE ZONE 2, DRY SYSTEM 2ND FLOOR   
WATER FLOW

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0835 finn, linda
COMMAND REPORTS ZONE 5 DRY PIPE SPRINKLER SYSTEM IN THE   
GARAGE, NO WATER FLOW, THEY WERE ADVISED TO CONTACT SPRIKLER   
COMP AND HAVE THEM REPAIR IT, ALARM IS SILENCED, WE WILL   
RECEIVE THE CLEAR WHEN THE SYSTEM IS FIXED, COMMAND   
TERMINATED

24-3072         0822 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    379 - Matos, Anthony
        Primary Id:    379 - Matos, Anthony
  Location/Address:    [REV 20363] BARN CARWASH - 1141 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    379 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:23:54  Clrd-08:34:13

24-3074         0840 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:42:48  Clrd-08:47:06
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0842 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0848 Dicenso, Jagger
STREETS ICY. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3075         0849 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:49:00  Clrd-08:58:42
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 ACUR RD RL  Reg: PC MA 2REY92  VIN: JH4KB16535C013857
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0849 Dutra, Cristiano

M/v stop for speeding.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0856 Dutra, Cristiano
Owner operated, party had a Colombian license.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0858 Dutra, Cristiano
Citation issued
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24-3076         0852 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV] RICE AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:53:45  Clrd-08:57:17
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0853 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK RICE AVE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0857 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3077         0856 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20430] GARFIELD SCHOOL - 176 GARFIELD AVE
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:57:01  Clrd-09:04:27
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0857 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3078         0857 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:57:33  Clrd-09:01:57

24-3079         0857 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21297] GIBSON PARK - 0 HAYES AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:59:07  Clrd-09:08:46
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0858 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK GIBSON PARK & MILLS AVE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0909 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 1 PERSONS AT PARK, 2 MVS IN LOT. LOT IS ICY. CLEAR.

24-3081         0857 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 22157] SUSAN B. ANTHONY SCHOOL - 107 NEWHALL ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0903 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

SPOKE WITH THE MAIN OFFICE WHO STATED NO ASSISTANCE NEEDED   
AND CHARLIE UNIT WAS ON SCENE. THEY WILL CALL BACK IF THEY   
DO NEED ANYTHING. NO ACTION REQUIRED.

24-3080         0858 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:58:00  Clrd-09:11:40

24-3083         0904 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    291 - Internicola, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 22043] RUMNEY MARSH MIDDLE SCHOOL - 140 AMERICAN LEGION HWY
                ID:    291 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:04:00  Clrd-10:54:37
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1054 Dutra, Cristiano

Charlie1 requesting fire and medical for a section, code c   
response.   
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1054 Dutra, Cristiano
Patient en route to the MGH boston   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3083-OF

24-3084         0904 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:05:48  Clrd-09:07:56
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0908 Gonzaga, Mickaela

nothing showing

24-3087         0916 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 145 WINTHROP PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0921 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

C/P STATED HE CALLED ON ACCIDENT. NO POLICE, FIRE, OR   
MEDICAL AID NEEDED.

24-3088         0926 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21296] OAK ISLAND PARK - 0 DASHWOOD ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:27:35  Clrd-09:32:44
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0927 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK OAK ISLAND PARK.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0933 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 0 PERSONS AT PARK. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3091         0928 WELL BEING CHECK REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24086] 19 HAWES ST - 19 HAWES ST Apt. #1
                ID:    388 -   
                       Disp-09:34:47  Enrt-09:35:35  Arvd-09:36:44  Clrd-10:37:22
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-09:57:17  Enrt-09:57:18  Arvd-09:57:18  Clrd-10:03:16
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
   Location Change:    [Vehicle Pursuit] WONDER [Modified: 01/17/2024 1002]
   Location Change:    [Vehicle Pursuit] [REV] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION [Modified: 01/17/2024 1002]
   Location Change:    [Foot Pursuit] [REV 21236] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD [Modified:
01/17/2024 1003]
                ID:    271 -   
                       Disp-10:00:39  Enrt-10:00:41  Arvd-10:00:42  Clrd-10:37:25
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-10:03:19  Enrt-10:03:22  Arvd-10:03:24  Clrd-10:37:21
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-10:04:24  Enrt-10:04:25  Arvd-10:04:26  Clrd-10:37:23
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
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        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-10:22:32  Enrt-10:22:34  Arvd-10:22:35  Clrd-10:37:20
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0933 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

CALLED IN BY THE MOTHER STATING HER 15 YEAR OLD SON PACKED A   
BAG AND LEFT THE HOUSE ON FOOT. BEFORE HE LEFT HE TOLD HIS   
MOTHER "SHE WAS MAKING HIM WANT TO KILL HIMSELF" (NO MEANS   
GIVEN) MALE PARTY IS ON FOOT HEADED TOWARDS REVERE STREET.   
LIGHT SKIN MALE, GRAY HOODIE WITH THE HOOD ON, GRAY SWEAT   
PANTS, BLACK SNEAKERS.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0940 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
MBTA NOTIFIED   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0940 Dutra, Cristiano
Nothing showing in the Revere Street area, rv104 will go to   
Hawes Street to speak with the mother.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0951 Dutra, Cristiano
BOLO given out to all Revere Units.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1008 Dutra, Cristiano
Updated information provided by the Charlie unit male party   
has a bushy hair style and has his chrome book with him and   
likes to frequent area with a wi-fi connection such as the   
beach street dunkin donuts and the beachmont dunkin donuts.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1012 Dutra, Cristiano
God mother address is 8 Neponset Ave Hyde Park. The   
godmother was advised to contact the mom if he goes to her   
house.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1013 Dutra, Cristiano
       Modified By:      01/17/2024 1015 Dutra, Cristiano

Rv103 and vic1 have checked the wonderland train station and   
all the buisness along the markey bridge nothing showing.   
Rv107 checking both the beach street and beachmont dunkin   
donuts nothing showing.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1015 Dutra, Cristiano
Rv104 checking wonder market place and all store fronts.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1020 Dutra, Cristiano
Male party was set to meet his friends at the flaming grill   
after school, rv107 checked the area restaurant not open   
until 11.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1021 Dutra, Cristiano
Vic1 checked target, nothing showing.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1022 Dutra, Cristiano
Rv101 checking the revere public library.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1023 Dutra, Cristiano
Rv103 spoke with a transit officer at revere beach train   
station who has not seen anyone matching the description.   
Wonderland market place also clear.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1028 Dutra, Cristiano
Parties air pods are being tracked at this time and he is   
pinging on an inbound train from Beachmont Train Station   
heading towards boston. Transit pd advised via bapern and   
telephone.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1028 Dutra, Cristiano
Vic1 on the platform of the train station.   
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1030 Dutra, Cristiano
Vic1 stating the train is stopped at this time, vic1   
checiking the train cars.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1032 Dutra, Cristiano
Platform and train cars clear.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1035 Dutra, Cristiano
Air pods pinged at state street, transit notifed.   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3091-OF

24-3090         0930 Fire, Alarm system work MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 20586] DARTMOUTH HOUSE - 175 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0933 Dutra, Cristiano

johnatan 508 395 8964
ellis fire
permit 2024-017a

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1846 finn, linda
radio box put back online

24-3092         0936 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0937 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 Hang Up solictor call from amazon

24-3093         0937 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 1500 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:37:00  Clrd-09:40:54
           Vehicle:    PLE 2016 HOND CP FIT  Reg: PC MA 945CW2  VIN: JHMGK5H73GX039933
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0940 Dutra, Cristiano

Verbal warning for a stop sign violation Beach St @ Walnut   
Ave.   

24-3094         0938 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:39:17  Clrd-09:59:07

24-3096         0955 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20356] COMMONWEALTH AUTO BODY - 335 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:55:00  Clrd-10:00:10
           Vehicle:    GRY 2021 CHEV LL TRAX  Reg: PC MA 3XZ84  VIN: KL7CJLSM2MB374533
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0957 Dutra, Cristiano

Vehicle entered the turn around the wrong way nearly causing   
an accident with another vehicle.   

24-3097         1005 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20253] LIGHT HOUSE NURSING HOME - 204 PROCTOR AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-10:06:22  Enrt-10:07:37  Arvd-10:10:50  Clrd-10:14:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:14:33  InSrvce-10:14:33
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
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        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:06:22  Enrt-10:08:44  Arvd-10:12:18  Clrd-10:14:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:14:44  InSrvce-10:14:44
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-10:09:52  Enrt-10:09:53  Arvd-10:13:40  Clrd-10:14:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:14:46  InSrvce-10:14:46
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1006 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

58 year old female chest pain

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1006 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
located in the lobby   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1014 finn, linda
transport to the cha

24-3098         1010 TEST ONLY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1011 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

STATE 911 TTY TEST COMPLETED.

24-3099         1014 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:18:25  Clrd-10:18:53

24-3100         1023 GENERAL INFO SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    268 - Lucero, Paul
          Location:    [REV]   
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-10:24:00                 Arvd-10:28:00  Clrd-10:32:44
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1024 Lucero, Paul

Hackney License Entry:

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1028 Lucero, Paul
Gregory Jandrys issued a Hackney License...

24-3101         1027 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20931] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 45 DOLPHIN AVE Apt. #101
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:28:01  Enrt-10:29:11  Arvd-10:32:45  Clrd-10:53:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:53:10  InSrvce-10:53:10
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:28:01  Enrt-10:34:26  Arvd-10:46:01  Clrd-11:03:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:03:44  InSrvce-11:03:44
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1027 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
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71 year old male back pain

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1034 finn, linda
LYNN A-13 RESPONDING 13-18 MINUTE ETA

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1053 finn, linda
CATALDO REMAINS ON SCENE EVALUATING

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1104 finn, linda
TRANSPORT TO MGH

24-3102         1035 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22043] RUMNEY MARSH MIDDLE SCHOOL - 140 AMERICAN LEGION HWY
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:35:55  Enrt-10:38:59  Arvd-10:44:13  Clrd-10:49:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:49:14  InSrvce-10:49:14
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-10:35:55                                Clrd-10:37:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:37:13  InSrvce-10:37:13
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-10:37:06  Enrt-10:38:58  Arvd-10:41:40  Clrd-10:47:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:47:33  InSrvce-10:47:33
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1036 Dutra, Cristiano

Police will meet the fd in the front of the building for a   
section. Police requesting a code c response.   

24-3103         1039 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:40:14  Clrd-10:40:25
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1042 Mullen, Shayna

back lot is tapped off with caution tape. Librarian states   
that the pope is trying to deter people from library to park   
there.

24-3106         1046 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24403] 124 ROLAND RD - 124 ROLAND RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-10:47:26  Enrt-10:49:23  Arvd-10:52:00  Clrd-11:05:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:05:19  InSrvce-11:05:19
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-10:47:26  Enrt-10:49:24  Arvd-10:53:47  Clrd-11:10:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:10:02  InSrvce-11:10:02
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1047 ROPER, MICHAEL

called in by nurse not on scene..54 yo female chest pain   
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short of breath

24-3107         1057 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:57:00  Clrd-12:40:36
        Cleared By:    Mullen, Shayna
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1058 Dutra, Cristiano

Early school dismissal

24-3109         1100 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 20566] OCEAN POINT APARTMENTS - 2 OCEAN AVE Apt. #301
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:01:12  Enrt-11:03:24  Arvd-11:11:43  Clrd-11:40:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:40:53  InSrvce-11:40:53
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-11:01:19  Enrt-11:02:51  Arvd-11:04:38  Clrd-11:20:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:20:51  InSrvce-11:20:51
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1101 ROPER, MICHAEL

80yof inj after a fall

24-3110         1100 UNWANTED PERSON REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    379 - Matos, Anthony
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-11:02:51                                Clrd-11:03:03
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-11:03:12  Enrt-11:04:14                 Clrd-11:06:08
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    379 -   
                       Disp-11:03:16  Enrt-11:04:14  Arvd-11:08:04  Clrd-12:04:53
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    271 -   
                       Disp-11:34:28  Enrt-11:34:29  Arvd-11:44:21  Clrd-12:04:54
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1102 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

Called in by the leasing office stating tenant is inside of   
the office refusing to leave. Ongoing issue with male party.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1105 ROPER, MICHAEL
second caller from the leasing office states male party is   
refusing to leave .. male is wearing  light blue shirt and    
black adidas track pants

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1105 ROPER, MICHAEL
no weapons reported   
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1118 ROPER, MICHAEL
third caller states male wont leave verbal no weapons

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1133 ROPER, MICHAEL
rp says male party returned to the office   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1136 Dutra, Cristiano
Vic1 en route

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1204 Dutra, Cristiano
Units clear peace restored party has left the office.   
Management was referred to private security and they   
expressed interest in a sub station.   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3110-OF

24-3111         1105 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM MALFUNCTION    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 1803] 500 BEACH ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:06:29  Enrt-11:09:03  Arvd-11:11:22  Clrd-11:18:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:18:18  InSrvce-11:18:18
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-11:06:29  Enrt-11:09:19  Arvd-11:11:40  Clrd-11:15:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:15:53  InSrvce-11:15:53
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-11:06:29  Enrt-11:09:56  Arvd-11:14:02  Clrd-11:15:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:15:50  InSrvce-11:15:50
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1106 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by alarm company stating 500-502 Beach Street   
main fire and smoke front hall 2nd floor

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1114 finn, linda
COMMAND REPORTS DETECTOR MALFUNCTION 2ND FLOOR OUTSIDE OF   
APT#3, ATTEMPTING TO RESET THE SYSTEM

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1116 finn, linda
ALRM SYSTEM RESTORE COMMAND TERMINATED

24-3112         1112 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:12:00  Clrd-11:12:58

24-3113         1114 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 24 ENDICOTT AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-11:15:11  Enrt-11:17:25  Arvd-11:21:15  Clrd-11:34:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:34:27  InSrvce-11:34:27
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:15:11  Enrt-11:22:58  Arvd-11:34:28  Clrd-11:38:06
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                       InQrtsUnavl-11:38:08  InSrvce-11:38:08
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1115 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

72 year old female chest pain

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1115 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
called in by niece who is not on scene   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1121 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
action from winthrop is responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1138 finn, linda
TRANSPORT TO MGH

24-3115         1122 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [REV 8079] BJ'S GASOLINE STATION - 5 WARD ST
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-11:26:25  Enrt-11:27:11  Arvd-11:37:21  Clrd-11:45:09
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Melendez, Joel
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
           Vehicle:    RED 2006 JEEP UT GRAND CHEROKEE  Reg: VT MA VTC435  VIN: 1J4HR48N66C199704
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 TOYT LL RAV4  Reg: PC MA 3PE732  VIN: 2T3F1RFV9PC325011
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1125 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

2 car mva no injuries. c/p is stating male party hit her   
vehicle by Market Basket and didnt stop. She followed him to   
BJs and is requesting an officer. parties are located by   
pump 3. caller is in a toyota rav 4 and the male party is in   
a jeep

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1145 Dutra, Cristiano
Minor accident both parties declined medical paper work   
exchanged,   

24-3116         1128 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 14608] FRIENDLY GARDENS - 235 REVERE ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:29:57  Enrt-11:31:55  Arvd-11:34:34  Clrd-11:40:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:40:15  InSrvce-11:40:15
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-11:29:57                                Clrd-11:40:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:40:29  InSrvce-11:40:29
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1129 ROPER, MICHAEL

female party diff breathing  second floor near the elevators

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1137 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
action from winthrop is responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1140 finn, linda
GOOD INTENT CANCEL THE AMBULANCE   

24-3117         1131 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 23001] 70 DERBY RD - 70 DERBY RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
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                       Disp-11:32:54  Enrt-11:34:52  Arvd-11:37:58  Clrd-12:13:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:13:09  InSrvce-12:13:09
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:32:54  Enrt-12:13:05  Arvd-12:13:07  Clrd-12:13:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:13:12  InSrvce-12:13:12
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1132 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

76 year old male unresponsive but breathing

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1133 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
police enroute   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1135 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
action from winthrop is responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1136 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
recorrection cataldo is looking for m/a to respond   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1139 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
saugus ems responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1139 finn, linda
ADULT MALE CONCIOUS AND ALERT

24-3118         1132 POLICE, MEDICAL AID NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 23001] 70 DERBY RD - 70 DERBY RD
                ID:    215 -   
                       Disp-11:35:12  Enrt-11:35:20                 Clrd-11:39:41
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1133 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

76 year old male unresponsive but breathing   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1133 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
fire and ems enroute   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1142 Dutra, Cristiano
Rv109 canceled while en route male party is concious and   
alert.   

   Original Call #:    24-3117

24-3119         1136 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22157] SUSAN B. ANTHONY SCHOOL - 107 NEWHALL ST
                ID:    366 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:36:00  Clrd-11:45:32
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 FORD LL ESCAPE  Reg: PC MA 3NFL68  VIN: 1FMCU9GD9HUA86407
           Vehicle:    BLK 2009 HOND UT PILOT  Reg: PC MA 2ECJ61  VIN: 5FNYF48689B039371
           Vehicle:    WHI 2019 GMC PK SIERRA  Reg: PC MA UJ  VIN: 2GD22NEG9K1237188
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1145 Dutra, Cristiano

Per charlie 3 all vehicles will be issued citations.   

24-3120         1137 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV] 199 POMONA ST @ 64 BEACH RD
                       Lat: +042.419821 Lon: -071.002610   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1137 finn, linda

POMONA ST FROM BEACH RD TO HUTCHINGSON TEMP IMPASSABLE
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24-3121         1147 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 965] SEAWATCH TOWER - 376 OCEAN AVE Apt. #515
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:48:47  Enrt-11:49:49  Arvd-11:51:11  Clrd-11:56:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:56:04  InSrvce-11:56:04
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:48:47                                Clrd-11:56:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:56:07  InSrvce-11:56:07
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1148 ROPER, MICHAEL

life line act no contact 82yof

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1150 ROPER, MICHAEL
REF number RL06-0564

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1156 finn, linda
INSTILLATION OF NEW LIFELINE NO EMERGENCY SERVICES NEEDED   
CANCEL THE AMBULANCE

24-3123         1151 MVA, HIT & RUN PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    268 - Lucero, Paul
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV] 296 PROCTOR AVE
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-11:56:35                 Arvd-12:20:24  Clrd-12:26:33
           Vehicle:    BLK 2012 FORD FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 5BWD88  VIN: 1FAHP3N23CL171831
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1156 Lucero, Paul

Entered form Hit and Run Crash Report Form
Wednesday 01/10/24 230pm to 3pm.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1224 Lucero, Paul
RP related her parked car was struck by another vehicle with   
driver's side damage.   

Report to follow...

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3123-OF

24-3125         1208 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 1647] ISLAMIC PROJECT-2ND FLOOR - 41 MARBLE ST
                ID:    271 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:08:00  Clrd-12:11:53

24-3126         1210 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    291 - Internicola, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 20430] GARFIELD SCHOOL - 176 GARFIELD AVE
                ID:    291 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:10:00  Clrd-12:11:23
        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3126-AR
                        Juvenile Arrest
               Age:    14
           Charges:    FURNISH MARIJUANA TO PERSON < 21 YEARS OLD
                       POSSESSION OF MARIJUANA 1 OUNCE OR LESS W/ MARIJUANA CONCENTRATE

24-3127         1210 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1211 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
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c/p states he called on accident. No police, fire, or   
medical aid needed. Pocket dial.

24-3128         1213 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:13:00  Clrd-12:20:38
        Cleared By:    Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1226 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

USPS delivery man delivered mail, nothing else showing.

24-3130         1218 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] POWER OF RECOVERY - 385 BROADWAY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1220 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p states he called on accident. no police, fire, or   
medical aid needed.

24-3132         1232 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    GRY 2016 ACUR MDX  Reg: PC MA 9KB351  VIN: 5FRYD4H24GB052049
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1233 finn, linda

trespass tow  ma reg: 9kb351

24-3134         1236 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV] 23 ROUGHAN ST
           Vehicle:    GRY 2022 HOND HR-V  Reg: PC MA 3STM67  VIN: 3CZRU5H51NM739370
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1237 finn, linda

trespasss tow ma reg: 3stm67
23-35 roughan st

24-3137         1250 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:50:00  Clrd-13:16:37
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1250 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

Directed patrol

24-3138         1251 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
   
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 901] CARL HYMAN TOWERS - 50 WALNUT AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:51:52  Enrt-12:55:09  Arvd-12:57:27  Clrd-13:05:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:05:44  InSrvce-13:05:44
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:51:52  Enrt-12:54:14  Arvd-12:59:17  Clrd-13:05:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:05:47  InSrvce-13:05:47
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1252 ROPER, MICHAEL
located on the fifth floor  near the elevator  gi issues

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1252 ROPER, MICHAEL
male party

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1306 finn, linda
transport to mwl/wak

24-3140         1252 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:54:05  Clrd-12:58:34
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1253 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1259 Dicenso, Jagger
ROADS ICY. CLEAR.

24-3143         1309 FIRE, CO ALARM INVESTIGATED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 22254] LUPITA BAKERY - 109 SHIRLEY AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-13:10:45  Enrt-13:13:04  Arvd-13:15:03  Clrd-13:23:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:23:01  InSrvce-13:23:01
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1310 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

zone 184 kitchen co detector

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1311 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
called in by alarm company   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1323 finn, linda
eng-1 investigated the premise, zero reaading, due to power   
outage, reset the system

24-3146         1322 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    374 - Melendez, Joel
        Primary Id:    374 - Melendez, Joel
  Location/Address:    [REV 20363] BARN CARWASH - 1141 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    374 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:24:02  Clrd-13:36:03
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1324 Melendez, Joel

Quick birdbath

24-3147         1326 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    379 - Matos, Anthony
        Primary Id:    379 - Matos, Anthony
  Location/Address:    [REV] ROBERT J. HAAS WELLNESS CENTER - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    379 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:27:14  Clrd-13:27:31

24-3148         1331 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    215 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:31:00  Clrd-13:54:35

24-3149         1331 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page:  84
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20430] GARFIELD SCHOOL - 176 GARFIELD AVE
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:32:29  Clrd-13:38:55
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1332 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3151         1333 LARCENY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    298 - Duca, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV] 575 LYNN ST
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-13:36:25                 Arvd-13:36:31  Clrd-13:44:09
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1336 Duca, Joseph
       Modified By:      01/17/2024 1343 Duca, Joseph

Male party came into the station to report a scam via   
Facebook. RP reported that one of his wife's friends on   
Facebook posted a trailer for sale (Elaine Scarpaci, Elaine   
Fairweather, Elaine Diamond). She wanted $300 as a down   
payment, $700 total. RP sent a Ryan-Moore-978 $100 via Venmo   
and went by an address in Somerville today to look at it.   
The address/trailer did not exist in Somerville. RP was   
advised to attempt to recover the funds through Venmo. If   
that avenue fails, he will email Officer DAmore, an OF will   
be completed and it will be forwarded to CID for a follow up   
investigation.

24-3150         1335 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:36:12  Clrd-13:47:32

24-3153         1353 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20708] ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH - 250 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:54:18  Clrd-13:57:16
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1354 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1357 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3154         1354 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:56:16  Clrd-13:59:47

24-3155         1357 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20592] PAUL REVERE SCHOOL - 395 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:58:16  Clrd-14:02:47
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1358 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK PAUL REVERE SCHOOL.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1403 Dicenso, Jagger
HALF DAY FOR STUDENTS, STAFF STILL ON-SITE. CLEAR NO ISSUES.
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24-3158         1403 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20712] BOSTON DIALOGUE FOUNDATION - 500 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:06:03  Clrd-14:10:10
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1405 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK TURKISH CULTURAL CENTER.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1410 Dicenso, Jagger
PARKING LOT ICY. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3156         1404 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 22331] 100 HARRIS ST - 100 HARRIS ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1405 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 hang up accidental dial

24-3157         1405 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 82 HARRIS ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:05:00  Clrd-14:09:21
           Vehicle:    BRO 2003 CHRY HB PT CRUISER  Reg: PC MA 1AWT95  VIN: 3C4FY48B83T523208
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1409 Dutra, Cristiano

Verbal warning for driving while texting.   

24-3161         1414 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:15:55  Clrd-14:19:15
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1415 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1420 Dicenso, Jagger
FIRE LANE & HP SPOTS CHECKED, NO VIOLATIONS. CLEAR NO   
ISSUES.

24-3162         1418 Fire, Alarm system work MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24202] RYDER RESIDENTIAL - 21 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1420 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Modified By:      01/17/2024 1422 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

BRAIN   
781-654-9648
BOUSTRIS SYSTEMS   
2024-01-10-D   
RBX 4192

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1627 REYES, BRIANNA
PER BRIAN, DRY SYSTEM IN GARAGE CANNOT BE TURNED ON. THEY   
NEED A NEW PART. ZONE 5 IN GARAGE WILL BE LEFT OFF.    

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1627 REYES, BRIANNA
MAINTENANCE CONTACT PROVIDED IN CASE WE NEED TO CONTACT.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1628 finn, linda
radio box put back online

24-3163         1431 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
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        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 14608] FRIENDLY GARDENS - 235 REVERE ST Apt. #109
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-14:31:56  Enrt-14:33:56  Arvd-14:35:35  Clrd-14:53:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:53:37  InSrvce-14:53:37
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:31:56  Enrt-14:35:31  Arvd-14:41:41  Clrd-14:53:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:53:40  InSrvce-14:53:40
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1431 REYES, BRIANNA

77 YO F GENERAL WEAKNESS

24-3166         1440 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 18447] 205 REVERE BEACH PKWY - 205 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1443 REYES, BRIANNA

CP STATES ACCIDENTAL CALL, DECLINED POLICE FIRE AND EMS.   
NOTHING IN HOUSE FOR PHONE NUMBER. NO PERTINENT HISTORY WITH   
CALLER. NO ACTION REQUIRED.

24-3167         1450 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22852] 528 PROCTOR AVE - 528 PROCTOR AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-14:51:11  Enrt-14:53:48  Arvd-14:56:02  Clrd-15:10:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:10:00  InSrvce-15:10:00
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:51:11  Enrt-14:58:38  Arvd-14:58:43  Clrd-15:09:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:09:58  InSrvce-15:09:58
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1450 REYES, BRIANNA

75 YO F GENERAL WEAKNESS

24-3168         1453 Fire, Alarm system work MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 8113] CONDOS - 71 REVERE BEACH BLVD
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-23:21:27                                Clrd-23:21:32
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1456 REYES, BRIANNA

CAM 781 201 1810
WAYNE ALARMS   
REPLACING HEAT DETECTOR
PERMIT: 20240117-B
RBX: 3612

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0720 finn, linda
radio box back online

24-3196         1500 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    263 - Romboli, Lynn
        Primary Id:    263 - Romboli, Lynn
  Location/Address:    [REV 11110] WATER FRONT SQUARE - 500 OCEAN AVE Apt. #526
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1757 Romboli, Lynn
REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3196-OF

24-3169         1501 MOTOR VEHICLE, REPOSSESSION TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
           Vehicle:    GRY 2014 TOYT 4H PRIUS  Reg: PC MA 4RBX98  VIN: JTDKN3DU2E1816962
             Towed:    For: REPOSSED By: RECO AUTO To: PRIVATE PROPERTY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1502 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

REPO TOW BY RECO AUTO MA REG: 4RBX98.

24-3170         1505 FIRE, CO ALARM INVESTIGATED    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 60 JOHN MOONEY RD
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-15:08:19                                Clrd-15:10:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:10:18  InSrvce-15:10:18
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-15:10:14  Enrt-15:10:20  Arvd-15:13:48  Clrd-15:39:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:39:19  InSrvce-15:39:19
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1508 REYES, BRIANNA

CALLED IN BY MOTHER NOT ON SCENE, STATING HER SON IS ON   
SCENE STATING CO ALARM IS SOUNDING, NO SYMPTOMS.

24-3173         1517 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20713] ST GEORGE CONDOMINIUMS - 350 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #3-3U
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-15:19:57  Enrt-15:22:04  Arvd-15:23:56  Clrd-15:34:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:34:39  InSrvce-15:34:39
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:19:57  Enrt-15:23:29  Arvd-15:28:34  Clrd-15:34:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:34:36  InSrvce-15:34:36
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1519 Ohara, Lauren

LIFELINE ACTIVATION, 88 YEAR OLD FEMALE HEAD INJURY FROM A   
FALL.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1520 Ohara, Lauren
REF#I33703

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1532 finn, linda
eng-5 reports assist only cancel the ambulance

24-3174         1530 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
        Primary Id:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    150 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:31:16  Clrd-15:59:59
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher

24-3176         1539 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
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        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 22697] 88 KIMBALL AVE - 88 KIMBALL AVE Apt. #1
                ID:    291 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:39:00  Clrd-15:56:05
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1540 Stewart, Christopher

OFF ON A WELL BEING CHECK

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1541 Stewart, Christopher
FOLLOW UP TO CALL # 24-3083 AT THE RMA THIS MORNING

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1556 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, SERVICES RENDERED

24-3177         1540 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1541 finn, linda

badge 576

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2340 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
BADGE 661 RELIEVING BADGE 576.

24-3178         1542 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1543 finn, linda

badge 536

24-3179         1558 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 21554] RITE AID - 467 BROADWAY
                ID:    392 -   
                       Disp-15:59:31  Enrt-15:59:44                 Clrd-16:00:07
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    150 -   
                       Disp-16:00:05  Enrt-16:00:08  Arvd-16:01:25  Clrd-16:02:05
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1559 Ohara, Lauren

ALARM COMPANY STATES...ZONE 7, STORE SALES GLASS BRAKE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1600 Ohara, Lauren
STORE IS CLOSED   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1602 Stewart, Christopher
INTERIOR IS EMPTY PERIMETER IS SECURED STORE IS EMPTY THERE   
IS A DUMPSTER OUTSIDE
CLEAR, ACCIDENTAL

24-3180         1601 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    394 - Pham, Vu
        Primary Id:    394 - Pham, Vu
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:02:31  Clrd-16:22:34
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1602 Pham, Vu

dp

24-3182         1613 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
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  Location/Address:    [REV 21236] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-16:14:05  Enrt-16:17:32  Arvd-16:17:33  Clrd-16:37:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:37:15  InSrvce-16:37:15
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:14:05  Enrt-16:29:16  Arvd-16:32:16  Clrd-16:43:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:43:36  InSrvce-16:43:36
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1613 REYES, BRIANNA

CALLED IN BY TRANSIT PD, 60 YO M ETOH LOCATED WHERE THE BUS   
STOP AREA.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1643 finn, linda
to whidden

24-3184         1622 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    377 - Marks, D, Daniel
        Primary Id:    377 - Marks, D, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 20544] GREATER BOSTON INDOOR SPORTS - 321 CHARGER ST
                       Lat: +042.427960 Lon: -071.006660   
                ID:    377 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:24:17  Clrd-16:24:29
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1624 Marks, D, Daniel

NA

24-3186         1629 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21251] SEVEN DAY STORE - 668 WINTHROP AVE
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:29:00  Clrd-16:35:12
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1629 Stewart, Christopher

OFF ON A FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1635 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, SERVICES RENDERED

24-3188         1648 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    394 - Pham, Vu
        Primary Id:    394 - Pham, Vu
  Location/Address:    [REV 22136] EAST SHORE ATHLETIC CLUB - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:48:45  Clrd-16:50:15

24-3189         1648 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1651 REYES, BRIANNA

CP STATES HER SON WAS PLAYING AND DIALED ACCIDENTALLY, THEY   
ARE AT SCHOOL AND HE IS PLAYING WITH KIDS, DECLINED POLICE   
FIRE AND EMS. NOTHING IN HOUSE FOR PHONE NUMBER. NO ACTION   
REQUIRED.

24-3190         1650 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
   
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 23284] 6 STOWERS ST - 6 STOWERS ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-16:51:22  Enrt-16:53:05  Arvd-16:55:19  Clrd-16:59:28
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                       InQrtsUnavl-16:59:28  InSrvce-16:59:28
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:51:22  Enrt-16:54:18  Arvd-16:56:40  Clrd-17:12:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:12:34  InSrvce-17:12:34
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1651 Ohara, Lauren

80 YEAR OLD FEMALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1656 finn, linda
cataldo field supervisor on scene

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1712 finn, linda
transport to mel/wak

24-3191         1657 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 9180] EASTERN BANK - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    394 -   
                       Disp-16:58:38  Enrt-16:58:48  Arvd-17:02:07  Clrd-17:13:00
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1658 Ohara, Lauren

ALARM COMPANY STATES, FRONT DOOR CONTACT.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1705 Stewart, Christopher
ALARM CO WAS CALLED BACK FOR A KEYHOLDER, THEY WILL CALL   
BACK WITH INFO AND ETA

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1706 Stewart, Christopher
105 REPORTS UNLOCKED DOOR

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1711 REYES, BRIANNA
ALARM COMPANY CALLED WITH ADDITIONAL MOTIONS FRONT DOOR   
MOTION, RESTROOM 360 MOTION DETECTOR . CALLED KEYHOLDERS AND   
LEFT VM.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1712 Stewart, Christopher
105 WAS ABLE TO SECURE THE DOOR, KEYHOLDER WAS CALLED BACK

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1714 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, ALL SECURE

24-3192         1735 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 115 STEVENS ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-17:36:18  Enrt-17:40:15  Arvd-17:42:40  Clrd-17:49:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:49:45  InSrvce-17:49:45
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-17:36:18  Enrt-17:38:16  Arvd-17:47:06  Clrd-17:49:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:49:47  InSrvce-17:49:47
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1736 Ohara, Lauren
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LIFELINE ACTIVATION, 88 YEAR OLD FEMALE, NO CONATACT MADE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1737 Ohara, Lauren
REF#4960184

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1750 finn, linda
accidential trip

24-3193         1745 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1746 REYES, BRIANNA

AUTOMATED NUMBER FOR TAX RELIEF LINE. NO ACTION REQUIRED.   
DID NOT RESPOND TO SILENT CALL PROCEDURE OR ANY QUESTIONS   
ASKED.

24-3197         1802 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 30 PARK AVE Apt. #28
                ID:    377 -   
                       Disp-18:07:18  Enrt-18:07:43  Arvd-18:18:55  Clrd-18:34:20
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    392 -   
                       Disp-18:15:42  Enrt-18:15:44  Arvd-18:18:56  Clrd-18:34:21
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1807 REYES, BRIANNA

CP STATES APT BELOW HER SPRAYED BUG SPRAY UNDER THEIR DOOR   
INTO THEIR APT, SHE IS NOT OBSERVING ANY SYMPTOMS OF ANY   
KIND. SHE STATES SHE IS HAVING ONGOING ISSUES WITH THE   
NEIGHBOR HARRASSING HER. CP WOULD LIKE TO SPEAK TO AN   
OFFICER.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1813 MOORE, BARBARA
2ND CALLER FROM THE BUILDING OWNER STATING HE RECEIVED A   
CALL FROM APT 28 STATING THE MALE PARTY OUT OF APT 22   
SPRAYED A TYPE OF LIQUID UNDER APT 28 DOOR. UNKNOWN WHAT   
TYPE OF LIQUID. CP STATED THE MALE PARTY OUT OF APT 22 IS   
THE SUSPECT OF THE FIRE ON 11/5/23.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1834 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, SPOKE TO ALL PARTIES, ALL 258E RIGHTS WERE   
ADVISED, PEACE RESTORED

24-3200         1804 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Primary Id:    354 - Silvestro, Mark
       Vicinity of:    [REV 1300] MBTA PARKING GARAGE - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD Apt. #RD
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-18:09:34  Enrt-18:09:51  Arvd-18:15:44  Clrd-18:30:03
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-18:10:17  Enrt-18:10:18  Arvd-18:15:45  Clrd-18:30:06
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
               Tow:    GJDUTY-G / J Towing
                       Disp-18:21:55                 Arvd-18:21:56  Clrd-18:30:04
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
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        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    GRY 2011 HOND 4D ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 4RVL57  VIN: 1HGCP2F34BA027707
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: G AND J  TOWING To: PRIVATE PROPERTY
           Vehicle:    BLU 2010 HOND UT CRV  Reg: PC MA 4NHB57  VIN: 5J6RE4H70AL006313
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1809 MOORE, BARBARA

2 CAR MVA, NO PI AND NO AIR BAG DEPLOYMENT.
HONDA ACCORD AND A HONDA CRV
CP STATED THEY ARE ON NORTH SHORE RD AT THE LIGHTS IN THE   
RIGHT LANE. CP STATED THEY ARE UNABLE TO EXCHANGE PAPERWORK   
AND NEED AN OFFICER TO RESPOND.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1810 MOORE, BARBARA
LOCATED ON THE NORTH BOUND SIDE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1816 Stewart, Christopher
MEDICAL AID REQUESTED

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1823 Stewart, Christopher
ON DUTY TOW REQUESTED (GJ)

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1823 Stewart, Christopher
MEDICAL AID WAS DECLINED ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1831 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, GJ TOWED THE ACCORD TO BEACH SALES, PARTY IS PAYING   
CASH, A/C REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3200-AC

24-3198         1807 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1808 BAEZ, LESLIE

911 hangup. cAlled number back with no answer. nothing in   
house

24-3199         1807 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 128 NEWMAN ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-18:08:37  Enrt-18:10:33  Arvd-18:13:07  Clrd-18:28:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:28:17  InSrvce-18:28:17
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:08:37  Enrt-18:12:54  Arvd-18:17:18  Clrd-18:28:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:28:20  InSrvce-18:28:20
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1808 Ohara, Lauren

11 YEAR OLD MALE, CHEST PAIN/

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1819 finn, linda
11yr old male leukemia patient with chest pain

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1828 finn, linda
transport to mgh

24-3201         1812 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1812 Ohara, Lauren
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NO ANSWER ON THE CALL BACK. VOICEMAIL LEFT.

24-3202         1816 FIRE, MVA W / INJURIES INVESTIGATED    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 1300] MBTA PARKING GARAGE - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD Apt. #RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-18:17:03  Enrt-18:18:15  Arvd-18:20:09  Clrd-18:24:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:24:23  InSrvce-18:24:23
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:17:03                                Clrd-18:24:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:24:26  InSrvce-18:24:26
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1816 REYES, BRIANNA

POLICE ON SCENE REQ EVAL OF PARTY AFTER MVA

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1825 finn, linda
minor mva cancel teh ambulance

   Original Call #:    24-3200

24-3205         1816 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21990] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 15 PARKSIDE PL Apt. #305
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1837 MOORE, BARBARA

911 HANG UP, ON CALL BACK A FEMALE PARTY ANSWER AND STATED   
IT WAS AN ACCIDENTIAL. CP DID NOT NEED POLICE, FIRE, OR   
MEDICAL. CHECKED THE PHONE NUMBER IN HOUSE, NOTHING IN   
HOUSE. CHECKED THE CALL HISTORY OUT OF THE ADDRESS, NOTHING   
RECENT FOR HIGH PRIORITY CALLS. NO ACTION REQUIRED.

24-3206         1825 HARRASSING PHONE CALLS NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV] 20 BREEDENS LN
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-18:38:57                 Arvd-18:39:03  Clrd-19:41:33
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1838 Resic, Kenan
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1559 Ciulla, Patricia

Ms Moran stated that they allowed their niece named   
Katherine Lucero Moran Llenque to stay in their home while   
she was waiting for her asylum application to be processed.   
Ms Moran was named as a sponsor by Katherine at the border   
when she crossed. Ms Moran tried to help her by getting her   
a lawyer to help her get a work permit. Her niece was not   
providing the documents that they needed. Ms Moran was told   
by Katherine that she was abused in her home country of   
Peru. Ms Moran received information that a man spend 11   
months in jail for allegations that Katherine made. Ms Moran   
found out that Katherine recanted those allegations and it   
turns out they dated adn that their was no abuse. Katherine   
found out this information and it led to a arugement just   
before thanksgiving which lead to Katherine leaving their   
home and staying with a co-worker of Ms Moran (406 Ferry st   
in Malden). Since she has left over the last few months   
Katherine has been telling family members that Ms Moran   
cheats on her husband and tries to harass her daughter. She   
also keeps telling people that Ms Moran kicked her out of   
the home but this is not true. She left on her own.   
Katherine has been spread lies about Ms Moran to ruin her   
reputation and she is afraid she will make false allegations   
against her and her family.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1600 Ciulla, Patricia
UPDATED INFO FOR FRONT WINDOW,SPELLINF OF THE NAME WAS   
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INCORRECT. 1/18 @ 1600 HOURS.

24-3203         1827 UNWANTED PERSON REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
  Location/Address:    [REV 22728] 61 REVERE ST - 61 REVERE ST
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-18:31:42  Enrt-18:32:09                 Clrd-18:33:01
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    150 -   
                       Disp-18:31:47  Enrt-18:32:10  Arvd-18:35:16  Clrd-19:22:40
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    392 -   
                       Disp-18:42:58                 Arvd-18:43:01  Clrd-18:45:29
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1831 REYES, BRIANNA

SPANISH SPEAKING CALLER. CP STATES HER EX IS OUTSIDE WAITING   
TO TAKE HER DAUGHTER FOR A VISIT, THE DAUGHTER DOES NOT WANT   
TO GO. SHE ADVISED THE MALE PARTY SHE DOES NOT WANT TO GO   
AND HE IS REFUSING TO LEAVE HE IS STILL OUTSIDE. SHE IS   
UNABLE TO PROVIDE PLATE OR MAKE OR MODEL AS IT IS DARK   
OUTSIDE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1832 REYES, BRIANNA
NO COURT ORDER IN PLACE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1922 Stewart, Christopher
MALE PARTY HAD LEFT PRIOR TO OFFICERS ARRIVAL, CIVIL MATTER,   
REPORT TO FOLLOW, CLEAR.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1944 REYES, BRIANNA
A1 RESPONDING   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3203-OF

24-3204         1836 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    377 - Marks, D, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    377 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:36:00  Clrd-18:38:31
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1837 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1838 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-3207         1854 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    377 - Marks, D, Daniel
        Primary Id:    377 - Marks, D, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    377 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:54:36  Clrd-18:59:25

24-3208         1908 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 205 FENNO ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-19:09:11  Enrt-19:10:58  Arvd-19:12:37  Clrd-19:29:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:29:15  InSrvce-19:29:15
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
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        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-19:09:11  Enrt-19:13:38  Arvd-19:17:20  Clrd-19:29:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:29:18  InSrvce-19:29:18
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1909 REYES, BRIANNA

92 YO F FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS

24-3209         1924 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 24816] MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT - SHIRLEY AVE - 143 SHIRLEY AVE
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1927 Stewart, Christopher

PER PARKING CONTROL, THE 2 FURTHEST SPOTS IN THE SHIRLEY AVE   
MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT, THERE WILL BE NO PARKING FRIDAY   
JANUARY 19TH FROM 7AM TO 5PM, DUE TO A UTILITY POLE IN THE   
PARKING LOT BEING REMOVED.

24-3212         1942 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] MAHONEY CIR
           Vehicle:    RED 2019 KIA 4D FORTE  Reg: PC MA 4LGD17  VIN: 3KPF34ADXKE025427
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1944 Ohara, Lauren

OFF DUTY BOSTON COP FOLLOWING A STOLEN VEHICLE RED KIA   
PLATE4LG17 HEADED TOWARDS 1O7

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1945 Ohara, Lauren
VEHICLE WAS LOCATED IN EAST BOSTON AND NOW IN TRAVELIING IN   
REVERE JUST PASSED BLANCHARDS

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1947 Ohara, Lauren
TURNED ON REVERE STREET

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1947 Ohara, Lauren
TOWARDS BROADWAY

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1950 REYES, BRIANNA
CAR TOOK A LEFT ONTO REVERE ST AT AMERIAN LEGION WITH REAR   
DAMAGE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1953 REYES, BRIANNA
       Modified By:      01/17/2024 1955 REYES, BRIANNA

CP STATES HE PURSUED VEHICLE BECAUSE THERE ARE TWO JUVENILE   
FEMALES KNOWN TO BREAK INTO SMOKE SHOPS, THEY MAY HAVE   
STRUCK A BOSTON OFFICER WHEN THEY FLED

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1953 REYES, BRIANNA
CP LOST VEHICLE, NO LONGER HAS EYES ON VEHICLE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1959 Stewart, Christopher
UPDATED FROM BOSTON NOW MA REG 4LGD17, STOLEN 2019 KIA   
FORTE, OUT OF DORCHESTER HEADED TO EVERETT MALDEN AREA NOW

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1959 Stewart, Christopher
EVERETT AND MALDEN NOTIFIED VIA BAPERN 3

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2001 Stewart, Christopher
LYNN AT BEACH ST PER MALDEN PD (FLOCK HIT) AT 1951

24-3213         1942 COMPLAINT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Primary Id:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    332 -   
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                       Disp-19:52:54                 Arvd-19:52:59  Clrd-22:01:44
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1952 Resic, Kenan
       Modified By:      01/17/2024 2009 Resic, Kenan

Ms Mejia stated that her boyfriend named Reinaldo Antionio   
Orellana assaulted her while inside his vehicle while next   
to Chilis restaurant in Braintree, MA at approximately 1500   
hours. Officer Resic called Braintree PD who stated that   
they will send an Officer to the station to take a report.   
Ms Mejia does not have a car and is unable to make it there   
tonight. Officer Resic and Victim advocate Agneta will   
process a emergency restraining order. MS Mejia does not   
live with her boyfriend but he does have a key to her house   
and she is concerned he will come there tonight.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2233 MOORE, BARBARA
Per front window (Officer Resic), paperwork served in hand   
to the male party attached by Chelsea PD. Male party was   
also arrested by Chelsea PD. Braintree police is picking up   
the male party in chelsea police station.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3213-OF

24-3217         2026 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21952] STOP & SHOP - 540 SQUIRE RD
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2033 REYES, BRIANNA

CP STATES SHE SAW A 13 YO FEMALE LEAVING STOP AND SHOP IN   
SHORTS AND A TANK TOP AND IT CONCERNED HER BECAUSE OF HOW   
COLD IT WAS OUTSIDE. SHE STATED SHE GOT INTO MA REG: 4SL243   
A BLUE HONDA CIVIC, WAS UNABLE TO PROVIDE A DIRECTION OF   
TRAVEL. INFORMED CP WE WOULD LOG THIS CALL IN THE EVENT WE   
COME INTO CONTACT WITH FEMALE.

24-3216         2029 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 205 FENNO ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-20:30:00  Enrt-20:32:42  Arvd-20:33:41  Clrd-20:44:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:44:39  InSrvce-20:44:39
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-20:30:00  Enrt-20:33:59  Arvd-20:38:23  Clrd-20:44:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:44:37  InSrvce-20:44:37
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2029 REYES, BRIANNA

92 YO F DIFFICULTY BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2044 finn, linda
TO CHA

24-3218         2032 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP ARREST(S) MADE    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    394 - Pham, Vu
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20695] SPEEDWAY - 630 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-20:32:00  Clrd-20:54:56
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-20:33:48  Enrt-20:33:49  Arvd-20:37:15  Clrd-21:01:45
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-20:37:23                 Arvd-20:37:24  Clrd-20:37:28
               Tow:    GJDUTY-G / J Towing
                       Disp-20:37:33                 Arvd-20:37:35  Clrd-21:01:45
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                ID:    244 -   
                       Disp-20:37:38                 Arvd-20:37:40  Clrd-21:01:46
                ID:    293 -   
                       Disp-20:44:10                 Arvd-20:44:12  Clrd-20:44:14
           Vehicle:    RED 2007 TOYT HB PRIUS  Reg: PC MA 3ZNE96   VIN: JTDKB20U677583385
             Towed:    For: ARREST By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2033 Stewart, Christopher

FAILURE TO STOP, NOW IN MALDEN AT LINDEN SQ DD'S

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2034 Stewart, Christopher
105 HAS 1 PARTY DETAINED

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2036 Stewart, Christopher
MALDEN NOTIFIED
PER 105 MALE IS IN CUSTODY

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2038 Stewart, Christopher
PER VIC-1 ON DUTY TOW AND CANCEL MALDEN

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2044 Stewart, Christopher
105 TRANSPORTING THE MALE PARTY TO RPD HQ
SM 61845.2 TIME 2042

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2054 Stewart, Christopher
105 EM 61848.9 TIME 2053

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2101 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, CAR TOWED TO GJ

         Refer To Arrest:      24REV-3218-AR
            Arrest:    VIERA DA SILVA, ALAN        
           Address:    500 BROADWAY Apt. #1107   MALDEN, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    FAILURE TO STOP
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       STOP/YIELD, FAIL TO *
                       STOP/YIELD, FAIL TO *
                       SPEEDING IN VIOL SPECIAL REGULATION *

24-3219         2057 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    346 - Damore, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV 9180] EASTERN BANK - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    392 -   
                       Disp-20:59:31  Enrt-20:59:53                 Clrd-21:02:06
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-21:02:04  Enrt-21:02:08  Arvd-21:04:24  Clrd-21:34:02
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 TOYT HB PRIUS  Reg: PC MA 5CDT78  VIN: JTDKB20UX93499337
           Vehicle:    BLU 2017 TOYT UT RAV4  Reg: PC NH 4291214  VIN: 2T3BFREV9HW562311
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2058 Ohara, Lauren

2 CAR MVA NO INJURY UNABLE TO EXCHANGE DUE TO LANGUAGE   
BARRIER

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2059 Ohara, Lauren
BLUE TOYOTA RAV 4 PLATE-4291214 NH

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2100 Ohara, Lauren
LIGHT GRAY TOYOTA PLATE-5CDT78 MA

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2134 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, A/R AND A/C REPORTS TO FOLLOW
THE OWNER/OPER OF THE PRIUS WAS CITED AND IS WAITING ON A   
PARTY TO PICK HIM UP
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       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3219-AC
        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3219-AR
           Summons:    CELIK, EYYUP        
           Address:    34B OLCUTT ST Apt. #1   WATERTOWN, MA
               Age:    25
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV

24-3221         2153 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20321] BK'S BAR & GRILLE - 264 OCEAN AVE
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:54:06  Enrt-21:57:33  Arvd-22:00:12  Clrd-22:17:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:17:28  InSrvce-22:17:28
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-21:54:17  Enrt-21:57:01  Arvd-21:58:19  Clrd-22:08:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:08:29  InSrvce-22:08:29
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-21:59:18  Enrt-21:59:20  Arvd-22:02:53  Clrd-22:17:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:17:30  InSrvce-22:17:30
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2154 Ohara, Lauren

male party overdose

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2154 Ohara, Lauren
1 narcan administered

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2157 Ohara, Lauren
cpr in progress

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2201 finn, linda
ENG-1 REPORTS MALE PARTY ONE NARCAN ADMINISTERED, AWAKE AND   
BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2220 finn, linda
TO CHA

24-3222         2155 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    354 - Silvestro, Mark
  Location/Address:    [REV 20321] BK'S BAR & GRILLE - 264 OCEAN AVE
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-21:55:54  Enrt-21:56:02  Arvd-21:58:30  Clrd-22:19:35
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2155 Ohara, Lauren

male party overdose

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2155 Ohara, Lauren
located inside

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2220 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, MALE TO THE WHIDDEN VIA CATALDO
RFD ADMINISTERED 1 (ONE) NARCAN
REPORT TO FOLLOW

   Original Call #:    24-3221
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       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3222-OF

24-3223         2202 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
   
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 8181] QUALITY INN - 100 MORRIS ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-22:04:25  Enrt-22:07:06  Arvd-22:09:05  Clrd-22:17:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:17:10  InSrvce-22:17:10
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-22:04:25  Enrt-22:07:07  Arvd-22:10:24  Clrd-22:17:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:17:08  InSrvce-22:17:08
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2204 REYES, BRIANNA

CALLED IN BY FRONT DESK, 30 YO F LEFT LEG INJURY, FEMALE IS   
LOCATED IN THE LOBBY.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2217 finn, linda
TO MEL/WAK

24-3224         2206 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 1 CENTENNIAL AVE Apt. #2
                ID:    364 -   
                       Disp-22:09:45  Enrt-22:10:31  Arvd-22:14:44  Clrd-22:23:23
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2209 Ohara, Lauren

911 HANG UP. CALLED BACK TWICE CHILD ANSWERED AND STATED   
EVERYTHING OKAY, SOUNDED FRIGHTENED. DCR INCIDENT 7-8-23.   
94C HISTORY AND DOMESTIC INVOLVING MOTHER. CHECK WELL BEING   
OF 12 YEAR OLD FEMALE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2219 Stewart, Christopher
UNABLE TO GET ACCESS INTO THE BUILDING, NO OUTSIDE BELLS,   
KNOCKED MULTIPLE TIMES, NO ONE CAME TO THE DOOR. CALLED BACK   
THE PHONE IS NOW OFF

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2223 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, MADE CONTACT WITH THE CHILD, PARENT(S) WERE SLEEPING,   
CHILD IS FINE. NO ISSUES

24-3225         2222 UNWANTED PERSON PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24871] MISSION BEACH HOUSE - 400 OCEAN AVE
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-22:24:09  Enrt-22:24:33                 Clrd-22:24:45
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    364 -   
                       Disp-22:24:16  Enrt-22:24:32  Arvd-22:26:31  Clrd-22:55:54
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    240 -   
                       Disp-22:24:58  Enrt-22:25:02                 Clrd-22:26:55
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
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                ID:    293 -   
                       Disp-22:26:59                 Arvd-22:27:01  Clrd-22:58:38
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    240 -   
                       Disp-22:41:29  Enrt-22:41:32  Arvd-22:47:11  Clrd-22:59:13
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-22:42:40  Enrt-22:42:41  Arvd-22:47:10  Clrd-22:58:36
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2223 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED IN THE LOBBY...WHITE MALE, HEAVY, BLUE SWEATER DK   
REFUSES TO LEAVE (BAR IS CLOSED) AND THREATENING THE STAFF

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2224 Ohara, Lauren
CORRECTION MALE PARTY IS INSIDE THE RESTUARANT

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2240 Stewart, Christopher
MALE PARTY TOOK AN ELEVATOR TO THE 5TH FLOOR. UNABLE TO   
LOCATE THE MALE.   
UNITS REPORT THAT THE MALE WAS EXTREMELY BELLIGERENT WITH   
THE STAFF

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2240 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS HEADED TO THE 5TH FLOOR HALLWAY NOW ATTEMPT TO LOCATE   
THE MALE PARTY

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2256 KAISER, BRENNA
103 CLEAR   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2258 KAISER, BRENNA
D3: MALE PARTY REFUSED MEDICAL, WAS FEELING UNDER THE   
WEATHER. WILL BE STAYING IN HIS ROOM FOR THE NIGHT, UNITS   
CLEAR   

24-3226         2230 Fire, Alarm system work CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1863] APARTMENTS - 525 BEACH ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2232 REYES, BRIANNA

JORDAN FROM FIRE EQUIPMENT CALLED IN TO DO EMERGENCY   
SPRINKLER WORK. FIRE ALARM SPOKE TO THE DEPUTY AND THEY WERE   
APPROVED FOR EMERGENCY WORK AND WERE ADVISED TO PULL A   
PERMIT IN THE MORNING. JORDAN THEN ADVISED US THEY NO LONGER   
NEEDED TO TAKE THE BOX OFFLINE AS THE ISSUE RESOLVED WITH AN   
AIR COMPRESSOR. HE WILL CALL BACK IF ANY CHANGES.

24-3227         2242 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2243 Ohara, Lauren

VOIP CANNOT CALL BACK

24-3228         2242 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-22:45:32  Enrt-22:45:47                 Clrd-22:47:58
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2245 REYES, BRIANNA
CP STATES THE WARMING CENTER TOLD HIM HE CANNOT ENTER   
WITHOUT A POLICE PRESENCE BECAUSE IT IS AFTER 10PM. CP IS   
OUT FRONT.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2248 Stewart, Christopher
101 AM TAKING THIS CALL

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2258 KAISER, BRENNA
MALE PARTY CHECKED IN, CLEAR   

24-3230         2309 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    395 - Crevoiserat, D, Dash Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV] 187 SALEM ST
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-23:21:39  Enrt-23:21:41  Arvd-23:21:42  Clrd-23:27:38
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-23:21:46  Enrt-23:21:47  Arvd-23:21:48  Clrd-23:27:39
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2310 KAISER, BRENNA

105 and 106 en route for sec 12

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2311 KAISER, BRENNA
fire med en route   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2316 KAISER, BRENNA
105 AND 106 ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2327 KAISER, BRENNA
UNITS CLEAR MALE TO CHA CAMBRIDGE REPORT TO FOLLOW   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3230-OF

24-3231         2310 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 187 SALEM ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-23:10:40  Enrt-23:13:11  Arvd-23:15:18  Clrd-23:25:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:25:28  InSrvce-23:25:28
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-23:10:40  Enrt-23:19:12  Arvd-23:20:01  Clrd-23:25:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:25:54  InSrvce-23:25:54
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2310 KAISER, BRENNA

police en route for sec 12 on male party   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2319 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
A-5 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2325 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG3 BACK IN SERVICE - TRANSPORT TO CHA   

   Original Call #:    24-3230

24-3232         2317 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2318 KAISER, BRENNA

101 PROPERTY CHECK

24-3233         2328 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY UNFOUNDED    
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        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 14 CLINTON RD
                ID:    396 -   
                       Disp-23:30:32  Enrt-23:30:47  Arvd-23:38:14  Clrd-23:40:31
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2329 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CP STATED A WHITE VAN HAS BEEN PARKED IN FRONT OF THE GIVEN   
ADDRESS FOR ABOUT AN HOUR NOW WITHOUT MOVING. CP STATED THEY   
KEEP TURNING THE MUSIC UP AND DOWN PERIODICALLY. CP   
REQUESTED TO REMAIN ANONYMOUS.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2330 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
CP WAS UNABLE TO PROVIDE A REG.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2340 KAISER, BRENNA
104: UNFOUNDED, NO WHITE VAN PRESENT ON CLINTON OR   
SURROUNDING STREETS   

24-3234         2333 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    391 - Kingston, Jeffrey
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    391 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:33:00  Clrd-23:36:17

24-3235         2336 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20800] REVERE CITY YARD - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    391 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:36:00  Clrd-23:36:47

24-3236         2340 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2340 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

BADGE 661.

   Original Call #:    24-3177

24-3238         2346 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM ACTIVATED FROM COOKING
   
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20336] NORTHGATE APARTMENTS/LANTERN RD LLC - 237 LANTERN RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-23:46:26  Enrt-23:49:06  Arvd-23:52:26  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:03:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:03:33  InSrvce-00:03:33
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-23:46:26  Enrt-23:49:20  Arvd-23:52:39  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:01:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:01:26  InSrvce-00:01:26
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-23:46:26  Enrt-23:50:31  Arvd-23:52:20  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:03:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:03:12  InSrvce-00:03:12
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2346 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

6 ROUNDS   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2347 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
8 ROUNDS.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2347 REYES, BRIANNA
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alarm company states 3rd floor fire alarm   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2352 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
C-3 ON SCENE ASSUMING COMMAND   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2359 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
COMMAND REPORTS FOOD ON THE STOVE - APT 36 - ATTEMPTING TO   
RESTORE THE SYSTEM   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0001 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
COMMAND REPORTS MBX 1384 WOUNDED ON SET - SYSTEM RESET -   
COMMAND TERMINATED   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0002 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
SQUAD 2 BACK IN SERVICE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0003 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG3 BACK IN SERVICE   

24-3239         2349 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2350 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

BADGE 633

   Original Call #:    24-3178

For Date: 01/18/2024  -  Thursday   

24-3244         0001 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
        Primary Id:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
  Location/Address:    [REV 20430] GARFIELD SCHOOL - 176 GARFIELD AVE
                ID:    399 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:02:08  Clrd-00:10:01

24-3245         0012 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22181] REVERE SUBLIONS CORPS - 3 EVERETT ST Apt. #3-D2
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-00:13:32                                Clrd-00:13:34
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-00:14:31  Enrt-00:14:33  Arvd-00:16:26  Clrd-00:18:17
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0013 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY THE ALARM COMPANY. TAMPER ALARM BACK DOOR ZONE   
2. NO CONTACT WITH THE KEYHOLDER.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0018 KAISER, BRENNA
103: FRONT AND BACK DOORS SECURED, UNIT CLEAR   

24-3246         0013 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
  Location/Address:    [REV] CENTENNIAL AVE
                ID:    399 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:13:00  Clrd-00:14:25
           Vehicle:    WHI 2009 HOND UT ELEMENT  Reg: PC MA 5AJW88  VIN: 5J6YH28369L001097
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0015 KAISER, BRENNA

103: WRONG WAY DRIVER, UNFAMILIAR WITH THE AREA. VERBAL   
WARNING GIVEN   
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MA REG 5AJW88   

24-3247         0057 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    395 - Crevoiserat, D, Dash Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    395 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:57:00  Clrd-00:59:56
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0057 KAISER, BRENNA

DRPA

24-3248         0100 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-01:01:00  Enrt-01:01:01  Arvd-01:01:02  Clrd-01:01:03

24-3251         0111 DISTURBANCE, NOISE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22119] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 21 OVERLOOK RIDGE TER
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-01:14:14  Enrt-01:14:16  Arvd-01:21:50  Clrd-01:37:51
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
           Vehicle:    BLK 2014 JEEP LL CHEROKEE  Reg: PC MA 4LKR57  VIN: 1C4PJMCB5EW266344
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0113 REYES, BRIANNA

CP STATES BLK JEEP ALARM GOING OFF IN THE AREA. HE IS UNABLE   
TO PROVIDE PLATE, SAYS ALARM HAS BEEN GOING OFF FOR AN HOUR.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0113 REYES, BRIANNA
VEHICLE WILL BE IN LOT RIGHT IN FRONT OF 21 OVERLOOK

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0115 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
SECOND CALL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0127 KAISER, BRENNA
105: MA REG 4LKR57

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0138 KAISER, BRENNA
CLEAR ALARM TURNED OFF   

24-3257         0153 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    385 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:53:00  Clrd-01:54:01

24-3258         0232 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 6 GREEN ST
                ID:    386 -   
                       Disp-02:33:35  Enrt-02:34:00  Arvd-02:35:43  Clrd-02:43:52
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-02:33:38  Enrt-02:33:57  Arvd-02:35:42  Clrd-02:43:54
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0232 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY THE NEIGHBOR AT 4 GREEN ST STATING 2 OF HIS   
NEIGHBORS ARE FIGHTING. CP STATED THEY ARE "PUNCHING THEIR   
CAR." NO VISIBLE WEAPONS, CP NOT INVOLVED.
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0245 KAISER, BRENNA
107: UNITS CLEAR PEACE RESTORED, ATTACHED PARTIES WERE   
UNCOOPERATIVE AND DID NOT WANT TO SPEAK WITH PD.   

24-3260         0437 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE Apt. #207
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-04:40:52                                Clrd-04:41:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:41:37  InSrvce-04:41:37
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-04:40:52  Enrt-04:47:41  Arvd-04:50:32  Clrd-05:07:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:07:09  InSrvce-05:07:09
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-04:42:10  Enrt-04:45:22  Arvd-04:48:22  Clrd-05:01:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:01:08  InSrvce-05:01:08
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0440 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

59 YEAR OLD MALE INJURIES FROM A FALL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0447 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
A-5 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0501 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG5 BACK IN SERVICE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0507 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
TRANSPORT TO CHA EVERETT   

24-3261         0441 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 6445] ONE BEACH APARTMENTS - 1 BEACH ST Apt. #201
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-04:43:10  Enrt-04:49:44  Arvd-04:52:35  Clrd-05:12:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:12:26  InSrvce-05:12:26
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-04:43:10  Enrt-04:46:22  Arvd-04:48:00  Clrd-05:03:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:03:14  InSrvce-05:03:14
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0442 REYES, BRIANNA

70 YO MALE CHEST PAIN

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0449 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
A-15 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0503 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
SQUAD 2 BACK IN SERVICE   

24-3264         0609 SERVE, WARRANT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
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        Primary Id:    821 - Trovato, Jarrod
  Location/Address:    [REV 21990] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 15 PARKSIDE PL
                ID:    293 -   
                       Disp-06:10:55  Enrt-06:10:57  Arvd-06:10:58  Clrd-07:12:20
                ID:    821 -   
                       Disp-06:11:44  Enrt-06:11:46  Arvd-06:11:46  Clrd-07:12:21
                ID:    373 -   
                       Disp-06:12:07  Enrt-06:12:08  Arvd-06:12:09  Clrd-07:12:23
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0610 KAISER, BRENNA

DELTA3 ATTEMPT SEARCH WARRANT

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0724 Ciulla, Patricia
REPORT TO FOLLOW BY D-13

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3264-OF

24-3265         0656 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    376 - Alas, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    376 -   
                       Disp-07:08:32  Enrt-07:09:08  Arvd-07:16:29  Clrd-07:46:21
           Vehicle:    WHI 2015 NISS VN NV  Reg: CON MA S92987  VIN: 3N6CM0KN7FK732926
           Vehicle:         
           Vehicle:    SIL 2017 HYUN 4D  Reg: PC FL QDRB36  VIN: 5NPE24AF4HH486806
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0658 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 0706 Ciulla, Patricia

CALLED IN BY STATE PD MINOR M/V/A IN THE PARKING LOT UNKNOWN   
DESCRIPTION OF M/V, NO PLATES. NO RP NUMBER, CALLED IN OVER   
BAPERN

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0701 Ciulla, Patricia
ROLL CALL HAS IT, STATE REPORTS NO INJURY.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0714 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 0735 Ciulla, Patricia

STATE POLICE ADVISED THE RP TO REMAIN ON SCENE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0747 Ciulla, Patricia
ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW,CLEAR.

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3265-AC

24-3266         0707 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0708 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 600

24-3267         0718 FIRE, DETAIL 3 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0719 ROPER, MICHAEL

badge 601

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0731 ROPER, MICHAEL
Annese   

24-3268         0719 FIRE, DETAIL 4 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 21451] GLOBAL OIL - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0720 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 642

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0720 ROPER, MICHAEL
Tank side
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24-3269         0720 FIRE, DETAIL 5 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0721 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 583

24-3270         0730 FIRE, DETAIL 6 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0730 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 633  new hampshire steel

24-3271         0733 SERVE, SUMMONS PAPERWORK SERVED    
        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-07:38:44                                Clrd-07:38:50
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0738 Apollo, Daniel

R/P was infromed there was 258E that was attempted to be   
served at his home. R/P came to station to collect order and   
was made aware of next court date and restrictins, Docket   
number 241RO40 and was served inhand.

24-3273         0750 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 20710] ST MARYS CHURCH - 670 WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:51:12  Clrd-07:54:15

24-3274         0754 DIRECTED PATROL AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:54:00  Clrd-08:07:50
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0754 Ciulla, Patricia

110 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0808 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3275         0754 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
       Vicinity of:    [REV] TRUE ST @ BROADWAY
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:54:56  Enrt-07:59:34  Arvd-08:01:27  Clrd-08:02:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:02:57  InSrvce-08:02:57
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-07:54:56  Enrt-07:58:27  Arvd-08:01:21  Clrd-08:02:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:02:43  InSrvce-08:02:43
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0754 KAISER, BRENNA
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 0755 Ciulla, Patricia

MALE PARTY UNRESPONSIVE IN A BLK MISTUBUSHI

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0759 ROPER, MICHAEL
Ambulance 5 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0759 ROPER, MICHAEL
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Squad 2   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0800 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 on scene   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0801 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad 2 reports male party is alert   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0801 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad 2 good intent back in service

24-3276         0755 POLICE, MEDICAL AID OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
       Vicinity of:    [REV] TRUE ST @ BROADWAY
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-07:55:37  Enrt-07:56:05  Arvd-08:02:39  Clrd-08:02:53
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-08:00:15  Enrt-08:00:17  Arvd-08:00:19  Clrd-08:02:59
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-08:03:09                 Arvd-08:03:12  Clrd-08:04:06
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0755 KAISER, BRENNA

MALE PARTY UNRESPONSIVE IN A BLK MISTUBUSHI, FIRE MED EN   
ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0755 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 0756 Ciulla, Patricia

MALE PARTY UNRESPONSIVE IN A BLK MISTUBUSHI FIRE/MED   
ENROUTE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0800 Ciulla, Patricia
CALLED IN BY A PASSERBY

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0804 Ciulla, Patricia
106 REPORTS MALE ON HIS PHONE NOT PAYING ATTENTION, HE'S   
FINE, CLEAR.

   Original Call #:    24-3275

24-3278         0756 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0757 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 616

24-3280         0757 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:57:00  Clrd-08:38:58
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0758 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0839 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3282         0801 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA QUIET    
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        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:01:00  Clrd-08:41:28
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0802 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 ENROUTE SCHOOL ARRIVAL (TRAFFIC)

24-3283         0826 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 1647] ISLAMIC PROJECT-2ND FLOOR - 41 MARBLE ST
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:26:39  Clrd-08:36:07

24-3284         0842 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 97 CUSHMAN AVE
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:42:00  Clrd-08:46:24
           Vehicle:    BLK 2016 ACUR UT RDX  Reg: PC MA 2SSP11  VIN: 5J8TB4H53GL021742
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0842 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 0843 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 OFF M/V STOP (SPEEDING)

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0846 Ciulla, Patricia
VERBAL, CLEAR.

24-3285         0844 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                       Disp-08:44:58                 Arvd-08:45:00  Clrd-08:47:34
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0845 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0847 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR

24-3286         0845 PROPERTY CHECK AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:45:00  Clrd-09:07:16
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0845 Ciulla, Patricia

110 OFF PROPERTY CHECK

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0907 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3287         0903 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20708] ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH - 250 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:04:07  Clrd-09:12:38
           Vehicle:    BLK 2017 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 67ZY71  VIN: 4T1BF1FK7HU794310
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0904 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0907 Dicenso, Jagger
TRUNK OF MA REG #67ZY71, BLK TOYOTA CAMRY, AJAR IN FRONT   
LOT. UNABLE TO LOCATE MV OP, TRUNK SECURED.   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0912 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.
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24-3288         0904 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21297] GIBSON PARK - 0 HAYES AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:04:00  Clrd-09:14:39
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0904 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0914 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3289         0908 SERVE, WARRANT UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 6445] ONE BEACH APARTMENTS - 1 BEACH ST
                ID:    322 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:08:00  Clrd-09:10:55
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0910 Ciulla, Patricia

D-6 AND ALL THE DETECTIVES ATTEMPTING TO SERVE WARRANT.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0911 Ciulla, Patricia
UNABLE TO LOCATE, NO WARRANT SERVICE, CLEAR.

24-3290         0911 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:11:53  Clrd-09:19:54

24-3291         0912 DIRECTED PATROL AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:12:00  Clrd-09:12:52
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0912 Ciulla, Patricia

103 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

24-3293         0913 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20592] PAUL REVERE SCHOOL - 395 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:14:20  Clrd-09:17:55
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0914 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK PAUL REVERE SCHOOL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0918 Dicenso, Jagger
SCHOOL IN SESSION. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3298         0915 SERVE, WARRANT NO SERVICE MADE    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    322 -   
                       Disp-09:28:12  Enrt-09:28:23  Arvd-09:29:32  Clrd-09:34:52
                ID:    293 -   
                       Disp-09:28:19  Enrt-09:28:25  Arvd-09:29:30  Clrd-09:34:52
                ID:    373 -   
                       Disp-09:30:19  Enrt-09:30:22  Arvd-09:30:24  Clrd-09:34:52
                       821 -   
                ID:    321 -   
                       Disp-09:31:34  Enrt-09:31:36  Arvd-09:31:38  Clrd-09:34:52
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0928 Ciulla, Patricia

DELTA UNITS ENROUTE TO WINTHROP ATTEMPTING TO SERVE A   
WARRANT 509 SHIRLEY ST.
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0929 Ciulla, Patricia
DETECTIVES OFF 509 SHIRLEY ST. WINTHROP ST WARRANT SERVICE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0935 Ciulla, Patricia
D-6 REPORTS NO SERVICE MADE,CLEAR.

24-3295         0919 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:19:34  Clrd-09:37:38

24-3296         0920 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20592] PAUL REVERE SCHOOL - 395 REVERE ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:20:00  Clrd-09:31:59
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0921 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0932 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3297         0926 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20712] BOSTON DIALOGUE FOUNDATION - 500 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:27:00  Clrd-09:31:36
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0927 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK TURKISH CULTURAL CENTER.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0931 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3301         0930 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 5700] JOE'S MARKET - 338 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-09:33:43  Enrt-09:34:18  Arvd-09:37:14  Clrd-10:01:30
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
           Vehicle:    RED 2003 FORD PK F250  Reg: PC MA 8YF215  VIN: 1FTNX21L83EA94643
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0933 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by employee stating she has video footage of a   
party stealing from the store. The video footage provides a   
vehicle reg and description of party. Incident occured on   
the 13th. She would like to show an officer and file a   
report.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1001 Ciulla, Patricia
REPORT TO FOLLOW,CLEAR.

        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3301-AR
           Summons:    RIVERA, ALCADIO        
           Address:    59 CAMBRIDGE RD Apt. #B3   WOBURN, MA
               Age:    41
           Charges:    LARCENY UNDER $1200
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3301-OF

24-3300         0932 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
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        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20686] ST JEAN CREDIT UNION - 171 VFW PKWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:32:00  Clrd-10:53:23
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0933 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

24-3302         0934 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0935 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

911 NUMBER UNABLE TO CALL BACK. CALL IS PINGING 3035 METERS   
FROM 2 OCEAN AVE.

24-3304         0936 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:37:43  Clrd-09:46:08

24-3303         0937 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:37:25  Clrd-09:43:06
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0937 Dicenso, Jagger

DIRECTED PATROL 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0943 Dicenso, Jagger
WALKED PERIMETER. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3305         0937 COMMUNITY POLICING SERVICE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV] IMAGINATION STATION EARLY LEARNING - 372 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    366 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:37:00  Clrd-10:27:56
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0939 Ciulla, Patricia

C-3 OFF COMMUNITY POLICING EVENT.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1028 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3308         0941 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT VEHICLE MOVED    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 20698] SOZIO'S - 61 SQUIRE RD
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC MA 1284B
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0948 finn, linda

REAR OF 61 SQUIRE RD, ON WARD STREET THERE IS A BOX TRUCK MA   
REG: 1284B, THAT HAS BEEN PARKED THERE AND RUNNING WITH FOR   
QUITE SOMETIME WITH NO ONE INSIDE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0951 Ciulla, Patricia
PARKING CONTROL ENROUTE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1007 Ciulla, Patricia
PARKING CONTROL FOUND THE OWNER OF THE TRUCK HE MOVED IT,   
CLEAR.

24-3310         0945 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 1 JEFFERSON DR
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           Vehicle:    WHI 2021 FORD TRANSIT  Reg: CON MA S56588  VIN: 1FTBR1C86MKA10452
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0951 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

C/P STATES HIS WORK VEHICLE IS DISABLED AND HE PARKED IT AT   
GIVEN LOCATION. VEHICLE IS GETTING TOWED TODAY. MA   
COMMERCIAL REG: S56588. PARTY WANTED THIS REPORTED INCASE   
ANYONE CALLED REGARDING THE VEHICLE BEING THERE.

24-3307         0946 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV] RICE AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:46:22  Clrd-09:51:44
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0946 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK RICE AVE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0954 Dicenso, Jagger
N. SHORE RD. UNDERPASS BTWN LYNNWAY IS CLOSED FOR ROADWORD,   
MSP DETAIL POSTED. MAY EXIT NORTHBOUND N. SHORE RD. ONTO   
LYNNWAY BUT MUST TURN AROUND IN LYNN TO ACCESS N. SHORE RD.   
SOUTHBOUND. DISPATCH NOTIFIED. CLEAR.

24-3312         0951 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV] NORTH SHORE RD @ LYNNWAY

24-3313         0955 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    309 - Romero, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:55:00  Clrd-10:11:16
        Cleared By:    Apollo, Daniel
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0956 Ciulla, Patricia

110 OUT TRANSLATING FOR FRONT WINDOW.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1010 Apollo, Daniel
r/p arrived at the station and needed Spanish Speaking   
Officer for translation. Officer Romero called into the   
station for translation. R/P stated that some personal   
effects were lost and he needed to file a report.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3313-OF

24-3314         0956 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:57:12  Clrd-10:02:19

24-3315         0957 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21297] GIBSON PARK - 0 HAYES AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:58:11  Clrd-10:03:32
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0958 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK MILLS AVE & GIBSON PARK.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1005 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. O PERSONS IN PARK, 7 MVS IN LOT. LOT IS ICY. CLEAR   
NO ISSUES.

24-3317         1007 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
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        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 22157] SUSAN B. ANTHONY SCHOOL - 107 NEWHALL ST
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:08:30  Clrd-10:11:19

24-3318         1008 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21296] OAK ISLAND PARK - 0 DASHWOOD ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:09:16  Clrd-10:16:51
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1009 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK OAK ISLAND PARK.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1018 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 0 PERSONS AT PARK. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3319         1015 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24202] RYDER RESIDENTIAL - 21 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1017 finn, linda

BOUTRIS
TUN  617-888-0644
PERMIT 2024-0110-D

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1604 VERRUTO, MARISA
rb back online

24-3323         1017 COMPLAINT CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22057] AUTO ZONE - 960 BROADWAY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1028 finn, linda

RP WANTED IT NOTED WHILE AT BROWN CIR A WOMAN IN A BLACK   
MERZ WAS BEEPING AT HER BECAUSE SHE WAS TAKING TO LONG TO   
PULL INTO THE ROTARY, WHEN SHE GOT TO THE AREA OF AUTO ZONE   
SHE STOPPED IN TRAFFIC AND THE WOMAN GOT OUT OF HER CAR AND   
TRIED TO OPEN HER CAR DOOR AND WAS YELLING AT HER STATING   
SHE WAS VERBALLY ASSAULTING HER SHE JUST WANTED IT NOTED

24-3321         1025 ASSIST CITIZEN CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 57 NEWMAN ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1026 KAISER, BRENNA

MALE PARTY CALLED INTO 911 STATING HE WAS UNABLE TO GET HIS   
MEDICATION DUE TO THE RITE AID IN REVERE CLOSING AND BEING   
ON HOLD WITH HIS DOCTOR AT THE CHA EVERETT. MALE PARTY WAS   
ADVISED WE CANNOT CONTACT THE CHA ON HIS BEHALF FOR   
MEDICATION AND WHEN HE WAS OFFERED AN AMBULANCE / MED AID   
ABRUPTLY HUNG UP THE PHONE. NO ANSWERS ON CALL BACKS.

24-3324         1029 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:31:36  Clrd-10:36:51

24-3325         1030 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 57 NEWMAN ST
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-10:32:05  Enrt-10:33:42  Arvd-10:39:24  Clrd-10:47:45
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
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        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1031 KAISER, BRENNA

MALE PARTY CALLED INTO 911 STATING HE WAS PUT ON HOLD WITH   
HIS DOCTOR AND WAS UNABLE TO GET HIS MEDICATION DUE TO RITE   
AID CLOSING. MALE WAS ADVISED WE CANNOT CONTACT CHA ON HIS   
BEHALF FOR MEDICATION, MALE PARTY WAS OFFERED MEDICAL AID   
AND HUNG UP THE PHONE. CHECK WELL BEING/

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1048 Ciulla, Patricia
106 SPOKE TO MALE, HE IS FINE HE GOT HIS MEDS, CLEAR.

24-3327         1031 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:33:19  Clrd-10:34:41

24-3329         1042 COMMUNITY POLICING SERVICE AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21300] REVERE SENIOR CENTER - 25 WINTHROP AVE
                ID:    366 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:42:00  Clrd-11:23:38
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1043 Ciulla, Patricia

C-3 OFF COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1124 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR

24-3330         1043 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 288 VANE ST Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-10:44:09  Enrt-10:45:34  Arvd-10:48:40  Clrd-11:04:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:04:57  InSrvce-11:04:57
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:44:09  Enrt-10:47:36  Arvd-10:51:05  Clrd-11:05:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:05:01  InSrvce-11:05:01
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1044 KAISER, BRENNA

36 YO MALE LOWER GI ISSUE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1051 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 on scene

24-3331         1051 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20720] SUFFOLK DOWNS - 275 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:52:06  Clrd-10:57:59
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1052 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK SHOPS AT SUFFOLK DOWNS.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1059 Dicenso, Jagger
FIRE LANES & HP SPOTS CHECKED, NO VIOLATIONS. CLEAR NO   
ISSUES.
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24-3333         1058 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] EBLENS - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-11:02:09  Enrt-11:04:13                 Clrd-11:04:50
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-11:02:16  Enrt-11:04:15  Arvd-11:14:32  Clrd-11:21:32
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-11:06:01  Enrt-11:06:18  Arvd-11:12:13  Clrd-11:21:32
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1059 KAISER, BRENNA

C/P STATES SHE WENT TO GO PICK HER BROTHER UP FROM NORTHGATE   
AND SHE WITNESSED 3 PARTIES WHO WERE KNOWN TO HER ON 94C IN   
THE PARKING LOT POSSIBLY SPEAKING ABOUT STEALING ITEMS FROM   
EB LENS. C/P ONLY PROVIDED ONE NAME OF PETER OLSZEWSKI,   
STATED HE IS A MALE PARTY GREEN COAT BROWN HAT.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1101 KAISER, BRENNA
POSSIBLE 94C USE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1116 Ciulla, Patricia
106 REPORTS EBLENS IS ALL LOCKED UP. NOBODY IN THE AREA   
MATCHING THAT DESCRIPTION, UNTIS IN THE AREA CHECKING THE   
LOT.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1123 Ciulla, Patricia
UNITS CHECKED THE ENTIRE LOT, EVEN IN THE BACK NOBODY   
MATCHING THAT DESCRIPTION, UNITS CLEAR.

24-3332         1059 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:59:47  Clrd-11:05:24
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1059 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1105 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3335         1059 LOST / FOUND, PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
        Primary Id:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV] 112 VANE ST
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-11:02:15                                Clrd-11:02:22
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1102 Apollo, Daniel

r/p wanted to file a report for lost trash bin. r/p stated   
that the trash been has been gone for two weeks maybe more,   
and when he went to Revere City Hall to report the trash   
conatainer missing they informed him to file a report.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3335-OF

24-3334         1100 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   
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        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 1560] IRVING - 41 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:00:00  Clrd-11:48:47
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1149 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1149 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3336         1106 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATED FROM COOKING
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 969] OCEAN GATE TOWER - 382 OCEAN AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:07:13  Enrt-11:08:26  Arvd-11:14:05  Clrd-11:21:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:21:10  InSrvce-11:21:10
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-11:07:13  Enrt-11:09:42  Arvd-11:12:16  Clrd-11:21:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:21:08  InSrvce-11:21:08
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-11:07:13  Enrt-11:09:45  Arvd-11:14:29  Clrd-11:21:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:21:05  InSrvce-11:21:05
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1107 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by alarm company reporting fire panel alrm

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1108 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 5 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1109 ROPER, MICHAEL
Ladder 1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1109 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1112 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 on scene assuming command   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1112 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 alarms sounding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1114 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command reports eng5 investigating 7th floor

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1117 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command food on the stove 7th floor

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1120 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command alarm system reset command terminated..

24-3337         1108 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:09:43  Clrd-11:16:43
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1109 Dicenso, Jagger
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PROPERTY CHECK WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1117 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 5 MVS REMOVED FROM FIRE LANE. HP SPOTS CHECKED, NO   
VIOLATIONS. CLEAR NO ISSUES.   

24-3338         1120 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:20:00  Clrd-11:20:55
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1120 Ciulla, Patricia

107 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1121 Ciulla, Patricia
NOTHING SHOWING,CLEAR.

24-3339         1124 COMMUNITY POLICING SERVICE NO SERVICE MADE    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    366 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:24:00  Clrd-13:36:53
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1124 Ciulla, Patricia

C-3 OFF COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT.   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1337 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3340         1125 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:28:20  Clrd-11:32:46

24-3341         1128 FIRE, CO ALARM OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV] 60 GENEVA ST Apt. #B
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-11:30:03  Enrt-11:33:20  Arvd-11:36:36  Clrd-11:55:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:55:06  InSrvce-11:55:06
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1129 finn, linda

investigate a co activation

24-3342         1152 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 22043] RUMNEY MARSH MIDDLE SCHOOL - 140 AMERICAN LEGION HWY
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:52:46  Clrd-11:57:07

24-3344         1155 PUBLIC SAFETY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 3 OAK ISLAND RD @ 2 HANSEN TER
                       Lat: +042.426081 Lon: -070.988069   
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1202 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p states the trains gates is down and the other one is up   
and people are unsure if the train is coming or not. mbta   
notified.

24-3343         1157 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
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        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #930
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-12:02:05  Enrt-12:03:52  Arvd-12:05:39  Clrd-12:44:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:44:33  InSrvce-12:44:33
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:02:05  Enrt-12:19:05                 Clrd-12:57:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:57:41  InSrvce-12:57:41
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-12:35:33                                Clrd-12:57:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:57:31  InSrvce-12:57:31
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1201 KAISER, BRENNA

92 YO FEMALE HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1204 KAISER, BRENNA
RUSSIAN INTERP USED LANGUAGE BARRIER   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1217 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 female high BP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1217 ROPER, MICHAEL
A14 4 min eta   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1235 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 5 request als

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1237 ROPER, MICHAEL
ALS5 responding

24-3345         1204 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY ASSIST OTHER AGENCY   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV] MAHONEY CIR
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:04:00  Clrd-12:27:57
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-12:07:23  Enrt-12:07:25  Arvd-12:19:20  Clrd-12:22:04
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-12:08:19  Enrt-12:08:21  Arvd-12:19:18  Clrd-12:27:57
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-12:28:26                 Arvd-12:28:29  Clrd-12:30:09
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1205 Ciulla, Patricia

104 OFF ASSISTING TRANSIT TRAFFIC

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1207 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1217 Ciulla, Patricia

TRANSIT OFF WITH M/V/A IN FRONT OF T-MOBILE INVOLVING A   
TRACTOR TRAILER AND BUS.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1207 Ciulla, Patricia
103 ENROUTE ASSISTING WITH TRAFFIC   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1211 Ciulla, Patricia
TRANSIT REPORTS 4 PASSENGERS ON BOARD.   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1216 Ciulla, Patricia
FIRE/ MED ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1219 Ciulla, Patricia
SQUAD 2 REPORTS NO INJURY.   
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1220 Ciulla, Patricia
CRASH REPORT BEING DONE BY TRANSIT POLICE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1223 Ciulla, Patricia
103, CLEAR TRANSIT POLICE GOT THE BUS RUNNING, THEY ARE   
ATTEMPTING TO GET THE TANKER MOVED.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1228 Ciulla, Patricia
104 CLEAR.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1237 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 CLEAR T REMAINS ON SCENE, UNITS CLEAR.

24-3346         1207 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 2132] CARUSO NORTHGATE APARTMENTS - 259 LANTERN RD Apt. #17
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-12:07:58  Enrt-12:11:01  Arvd-12:15:35  Clrd-12:29:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:29:27  InSrvce-12:29:27
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:07:58  Enrt-12:11:05  Arvd-12:16:23  Clrd-12:35:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:35:38  InSrvce-12:35:38
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1207 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

lifeline 59 year old female injuries from a fall

24-3348         1209 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 90] MAHONEY CIRCLE - 1 MAHONEY CIR
         Fire Unit:    CHELENG-Pumper-CHELSEA ENGINE
                       Disp-12:11:18                                Clrd-12:16:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:16:58  InSrvce-12:16:58
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:11:18                                Clrd-12:15:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:15:18  InSrvce-12:15:18
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-12:11:18  Enrt-12:14:28  Arvd-12:15:25  Clrd-12:28:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:28:47  InSrvce-12:28:47
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-12:11:18  Enrt-12:14:01                 Clrd-12:20:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:20:19  InSrvce-12:20:19
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-12:11:18  Enrt-12:14:32  Arvd-12:15:32  Clrd-12:29:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:29:37  InSrvce-12:29:37
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-12:13:01                                Clrd-12:15:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:15:22  InSrvce-12:15:22
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1210 KAISER, BRENNA

TRACTOR TRAILER VS BUS MVA IN FRONT OF ENTRANCE TO TMOBILE   
PLAZA

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1210 KAISER, BRENNA
POLICE ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1210 KAISER, BRENNA
4 OCCUPANTS ON BOARD   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1215 ROPER, MICHAEL
E4 and squad2 on scene   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1216 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad2 can handle with ENG4   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1216 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 gives squad 2 command return other companies

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1218 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad2 cancel the ambulance no pi reported   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1219 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad2 reports a tow is needed   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1228 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad 2 Tractor trailer mva no pi all out on box 31

24-3352         1221 UNWANTED PERSON REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-12:25:03  Enrt-12:26:14  Arvd-12:29:30  Clrd-13:20:04
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    374 -   
                       Disp-12:26:03  Enrt-12:26:12  Arvd-12:32:03  Clrd-12:45:57
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Melendez, Joel
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-12:26:10  Enrt-12:26:15  Arvd-12:35:25  Clrd-13:20:04
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1224 finn, linda

male party red t-shirt and black pants in the leasing   
offices, giving the employees a difficult time trying to get   
personal info on the employees, police were there yester for   
the same thing

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1245 Melendez, Joel
Male party not agressive he is a tenant at overlook and he   
is looking employees names in the building's office to take   
legal action.   

He is a tenant in the building, there is no paperwork from   
the courts telling us he cannot be in their office and i   
explained to management multiple times that the matter is   
civil and they needed a constable if they wished to evict   
him, that they needed an order from the courts for Police to   
enforce it and we do not enforce a businesses policies.

the 106 and 105 are on scene i will be clear
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1320 Ciulla, Patricia
MALE PARTY MOVED ALONG, REPORT TO FOLLOW, CLEAR.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1402 Ciulla, Patricia
PER COURT PROSECUTOR THEY WILL CALL MALE ON 1/19 TO BE   
DETERMINED IF REPORT WILL BE NEEDED.   

24-3356         1231 OFFICER INJURED OTHER    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1235 Ciulla, Patricia

104 WHILE ASSISTING WITH TRANSIT WITH M/V/A INJURED HIS   
RIGHT RING FINGER WHILE ATTEMPTING TO REMOVE GLASS FROM THE   
WINDSHEILD. HE WLL SEEK MEDICAL ATTENTION IF NEEDED.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1238 Ciulla, Patricia
24-3345    

24-3358         1238 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20395] DUNKIN DONUTS - 477 BEACH ST
                       Lat: +042.410480 Lon: -070.999580   
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:38:00  Clrd-12:42:41
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1239 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 OFF FOLLOW UP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1243 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 GOT THE NUMBER HE NEEDED, CLEAR.

24-3359         1244 PROPERTY CHECK AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21470] MARSHALLS - 151 VFW PKWY Apt. #80
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:44:00  Clrd-12:46:15
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1245 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 OFF PROPERTY CHECK.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1246 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR

24-3360         1246 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 21398] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 2 HARRIS ST Apt. #20
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:47:55  Enrt-12:52:01  Arvd-12:58:29  Clrd-13:09:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:09:03  InSrvce-13:09:03
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD2-Aerial-REV LADDER 2
                       Disp-12:47:55                                Clrd-12:48:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:48:18  InSrvce-12:48:18
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-12:48:14  Enrt-12:51:02  Arvd-12:52:44  Clrd-13:09:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:09:00  InSrvce-13:09:00
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1247 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

68 year old male injuries from a fall located in the hall   
way
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1251 ROPER, MICHAEL
A15 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1255 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad 2 request police for active domestic

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1308 ROPER, MICHAEL
Squad 2 back in service one to CHA everett

24-3364         1257 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] UNOS - 339 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-12:58:43  Enrt-13:01:19  Arvd-13:04:57  Clrd-13:06:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:06:51  InSrvce-13:06:51
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:58:43  Enrt-13:05:01                 Clrd-13:06:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:06:59  InSrvce-13:06:59
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1258 KAISER, BRENNA

MALE PARTY INJURIES AFTER A FALL INFRONT OF A BLK FORD TRUCK

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1304 ROPER, MICHAEL
Saugus ambulance 2 responding

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1305 KAISER, BRENNA
SAUGUS AMBULANCE FROM SAUGUS HQ   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1306 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 3 lift assist only cancel the ambulance

24-3368         1257 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 118 KIMBALL AVE Apt. #1
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-13:17:31                                Clrd-13:19:15
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    376 -   
                       Disp-13:19:09  Enrt-13:19:11  Arvd-13:25:14  Clrd-13:47:37
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1315 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by nurse from cambridge health stating female   
party is making q5 statements. she stated "she wanted to end   
her life". No means given. female party is still on the   
phone with the nurse. female only speaks spanish.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1350 Ciulla, Patricia
107 REPORTS FEMALE UPSET ABOUT HER NOT BEING ABLE TO GO BACK   
TO WORK SHE'S FINE, NO MEDICAL NEEDED, CLEAR.

24-3365         1259 MVA, HIT & RUN PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 1509] MARKET BASKET - 275 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-13:01:39  Enrt-13:01:42  Arvd-13:25:15  Clrd-13:33:17
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
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        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Lucero, Paul
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-13:33:27                 Arvd-13:33:29  Clrd-14:33:05
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
           Vehicle:    GRY 2014 KIA UT SORENT  Reg: PC MA 85NY94  VIN: 5XYKT3A62EG472495
           Vehicle:    BLK 2011 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 846MD5  VIN: 3TMLU4EN7BM072486
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1301 finn, linda

IN FRONT OF THE STORE PARTY WAS HIT VEHICLE NEEDS TO BE   
TOWED KIA SORRENTO

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1334 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 REQUEST AC AND OF REPORT.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1340 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 CHECKING SECOND LOCATION FOR CAMERAS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1341 KAISER, BRENNA
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1342 KAISER, BRENNA

.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1409 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 REPORTS HE GOT THE INFO HE NEEDED, TAN-2 ENROUTE TO   
SPEAK TO OWNER OF M/V 141 RESERVOIR AVE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1424 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1433 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 WILL BE ADDING NAMES TO THE REPORT HE REPORTS NO HIUT   
AND RUN, BOTH PARTIES WERE AT DIFFERENT LOCATIONS WAITING.   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1430 Lucero, Paul
I did not make contact with LePore, I will call her about   
the crash.

Both operators after the collision had gone to different   
areas in the parking lot and waited. Both believed the other   
left the scene.   

Reports to follow...   

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3365-AC
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3365-OF

24-3366         1303 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    376 - Alas, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:03:58  Clrd-13:18:57
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia

24-3367         1305 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:06:28  Clrd-13:07:11

24-3369         1316 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 8037] FLAMING GRILL BUFFET - 31 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:16:00  Clrd-13:46:04
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1316 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1346 Ciulla, Patricia
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CLEAR.

24-3371         1321 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20245] NICKS PLACE - 64 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #B
                ID:    341 -   
                       Disp-13:24:45                 Arvd-13:24:48  Clrd-13:25:33
                       371 -   
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1322 KAISER, BRENNA

WELLNESS CHECK ON MALE PARTY, MALE DENIED ALL SERVICEES

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1326 Ciulla, Patricia
BHU CHECKING IN WITH MALE HE'S ALLSET, CLEAR.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1413 Alfaro, Milton
SPOKE WITH MR. MITRANO TO ENSURE HE IS AWARE OF WARMING   
CENTER AND OTHER RESOURCES.   
MR. MITRANO IS NOT HOMELESS AT THIS TIME.   
HE STATED HE IS CURRENTLY LIVING AT THE YMCA APARTMENTS IN   
CHELSEA, MA.   

24-3373         1346 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 85 E MOUNTAIN AVE @ 88 CARY AVE
                       Lat: +042.411441 Lon: -071.006110   
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:46:00  Clrd-14:38:50
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1347 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1439 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3374         1346 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:47:05  Clrd-13:52:19

24-3376         1351 PROPERTY CHECK AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    376 - Alas, Christopher
        Primary Id:    376 - Alas, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:52:12  Clrd-14:12:50

24-3378         1354 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 31 BOSSON ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-13:55:47  Enrt-13:58:28  Arvd-14:01:10  Clrd-14:14:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:14:12  InSrvce-14:14:12
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:55:47  Enrt-14:00:15  Arvd-14:05:01  Clrd-15:06:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:06:01  InSrvce-15:06:01
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1355 KAISER, BRENNA

91 YEAR OLD FEMALE KIDNEY PAIN

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1400 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 responding   

24-3379         1358 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:58:00  Clrd-14:45:29
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-13:59:31  Enrt-13:59:33  Arvd-13:59:34  Clrd-14:45:29
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1400 Ciulla, Patricia

109, 110 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

24-3381         1412 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21940] PROSPECT HOUSE - 420 RESERVOIR AVE Apt. #242
                       Lat: +042.411870 Lon: -071.028630   
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-14:13:00  Enrt-14:15:23  Arvd-14:18:18  Clrd-14:24:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:24:46  InSrvce-14:24:46
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:13:00  Enrt-14:18:12                 Clrd-14:24:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:24:54  InSrvce-14:24:54
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1412 KAISER, BRENNA

80 year old female injuries from a fall

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1424 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 4 lift assist only   

24-3382         1422 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:23:05  Clrd-14:32:02

24-3383         1424 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:24:00  Clrd-14:31:38
           Vehicle:    GRY 2015 FORD SE FOCUS  Reg: PC MA 1ZEB67  VIN: 1FADP3F23FL342157
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1425 Ciulla, Patricia

105 OFF M/V STOP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1431 Ciulla, Patricia
VIOLATION OCCURED ON MCCOBA @ WARD, STOP SIGN VIOLATION,   
CLEAR.

24-3384         1424 TRAFFIC CONTROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
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  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    305 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:24:00  Clrd-14:27:15
           Vehicle:    BLU 2004 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 74W740  VIN: 1HGCM56334A168443
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1427 Ciulla, Patricia

C-4 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1427 Ciulla, Patricia
CITATION ISSUED.

24-3391         1424 COMPLAINT NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 8106] PARK AVE APARTMENTS 7 PARK - 7 PARK AVE Apt. #31
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-14:38:01                                Clrd-14:38:26
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1437 Apollo, Daniel

r/p stated that on monday the 15th of january when she   
stated that a person was on her front step who she didnt   
recognize. Mrs. Wong stated that she is scared and suspects   
her husband may be involved somehow. Mrs. Wong wanted to   
document this with her address and have something logged no   
report needed at this time. Mrs. Wong was advised to notify   
the police when the unknown parties are there.

24-3386         1432 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:33:13  Clrd-14:39:23
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1433 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1439 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3389         1433 TRAFFIC CONTROL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:33:00  Clrd-14:53:01
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1434 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 ENROUTE SCHOOL DISMISSAL, (TRAFFIC)

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1449 Stewart, Christopher
PER TANGO-2 SPOKE TO A JUVENILE, MR LOPEZ, WAS ON A BICYCLE   
RIDING THROUGH THE AREA, ERATICALLY. HE HAS BEEN SPOKEN TO,   
AND HE WAS ADVISED TO NOT TO THROUGH TRAFFIC. NEXT TIME THE   
BICYCLE WILL BE CONFISCATED. REPORT TO FOLLOW.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3389-OF

24-3390         1435 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24781] 70 BUTLER ST - 70 BUTLER ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1436 finn, linda

HANGUP CALLED BACK AND LEFT MESSAGE ALL STATIC, ON GOING   
ISSUE NOTHING IN HOSUE

24-3393         1450 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 5836] MGH-REVERE HEALTH ASSOC - 385 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
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                       Disp-14:51:04                 Arvd-14:53:49  Clrd-15:05:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:05:58  InSrvce-15:05:58
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:51:37  Enrt-14:56:29  Arvd-14:57:54  Clrd-15:13:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:13:29  InSrvce-15:13:29
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1450 ROPER, MICHAEL

4th floor room 1  male party chest pain

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1452 ROPER, MICHAEL
called in cataldo   

24-3395         1511 WELL BEING CHECK TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21956] STOP & SHOP - 40 FURLONG DR
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-15:15:19  Enrt-15:15:20  Arvd-15:19:17  Clrd-15:44:42
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-15:19:57                 Arvd-15:19:58  Clrd-15:44:09
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1514 VERRUTO, MARISA

called in by employee states male party, blk coat, blk jeans   
and target bag has been huffing cans all day, stated he was   
in aisle 14.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1519 Ciulla, Patricia
BLUE JEANS, BLK JACKET   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1521 Stewart, Christopher
PER 103, START MEDICAL AID

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1544 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, MALE TO THE WHIDDEN VIA EMS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1557 VERRUTO, MARISA
male party signed a refusal.

24-3394         1512 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 4878] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 285 COOLEDGE ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-15:13:51  Enrt-15:15:06  Arvd-15:17:31  Clrd-15:37:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:37:16  InSrvce-15:37:16
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:13:51  Enrt-15:21:32  Arvd-15:30:12  Clrd-15:49:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:49:03  InSrvce-15:49:03
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1513 Ciulla, Patricia

66 YR OLD FEMALE COMPLICATIONS FROM A PAST FALL/

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1521 ROPER, MICHAEL
Medic 2 responding 6 min ETA

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1548 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng1 cataldo on scene wil transport to everett cha   
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24-3397         1521 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21956] STOP & SHOP - 40 FURLONG DR
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:21:59  Enrt-15:35:24  Arvd-15:43:48  Clrd-15:48:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:48:47  InSrvce-15:48:47
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-15:21:59                                Clrd-15:22:49
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:22:49  InSrvce-15:22:49
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-15:22:13  Enrt-15:24:06  Arvd-15:25:32  Clrd-15:48:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:48:05  InSrvce-15:48:05
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1522 VERRUTO, MARISA

aisle 14, police on scene requesting an eval on a male   
party.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1527 ROPER, MICHAEL
cataldo notified via phone

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1528 ROPER, MICHAEL
eng 1 request eta   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1532 ROPER, MICHAEL
Cataldo looking for mutual aid   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1533 ROPER, MICHAEL
a14 responding 10 min eta

   Original Call #:    24-3395

24-3400         1549 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1550 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 645

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2349 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
BADGE 636 RELIEVING BADGE 645.

24-3402         1555 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 12 TRUE ST
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-15:56:19                 Arvd-15:56:22  Clrd-16:02:28
        Cleared By:    Lucero, Paul
           Vehicle:    BLK 2009 HOND UT CRV  Reg: PC MA 5FLK60  VIN: 5J6RE48599L066374
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1556 Stewart, Christopher

MV STOP -- RED LIGHT VIOLATION

24-3403         1601 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22054] MGH - 300 OCEAN AVE
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:02:40  Enrt-16:05:13  Arvd-16:10:30  Clrd-16:49:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:49:44  InSrvce-16:49:44
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-16:02:40                                Clrd-16:03:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:03:01  InSrvce-16:03:01
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-16:02:56  Enrt-16:03:46  Arvd-16:07:41  Clrd-16:27:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:27:14  InSrvce-16:27:14
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1602 VERRUTO, MARISA

third floor, 70 y/o male heart failure

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1605 ROPER, MICHAEL
A6 responding   

24-3404         1602 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #202
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-16:04:02  Enrt-16:06:20  Arvd-16:08:28  Clrd-16:26:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:26:32  InSrvce-16:26:32
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:04:02  Enrt-16:08:20  Arvd-16:23:51  Clrd-16:44:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:44:51  InSrvce-16:44:51
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1603 Ciulla, Patricia

79 YR OLD FEMALE BURST VEIN ON HER RIGHT ANKLE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1608 ROPER, MICHAEL
P3 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1612 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 female pateint laceration to the leg

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1626 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 5 reports cataldo remains on scene   

24-3405         1605 PUBLIC SAFETY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21851] GENERAL EDWARDS BRIDGE - 0 NORTH SHORE RD
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1607 VERRUTO, MARISA

calledin by state for a white box truck just passed the GE   
bridge, heading into revere on north shore road, back doors   
are open. cargo might fall out

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1608 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS GIVEN THE INFO

24-3406         1605 THREATS, SIMPLE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV] 3 ELIOT RD Apt. #BSMT
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-16:10:25  Enrt-16:10:32                 Clrd-16:18:35
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1609 Berkowitz, Giana
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1618 Berkowitz, Giana
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Anne states that her mother who suffers from mental health   
issues is making false threats. Mother (72) is accusing Anne   
of selling her pills. Anne was advised of her 209A rights.   
Anne contacted her counselor and was advised to come to the   
police station to document the issue.   

24-3408         1611 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV] HILLSIDE AVE
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1613 Stewart, Christopher

PARKING CONTROL POSTED SIGNS ON HILLSIDE AVE FOR MONDAY   
1/22/2024 NO PARKING BOTH SIDES OF THE WHOLE STREET FROM 7AM   
TO 5PM

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 1705 Stewart, Christopher
PER P/C THE WORK IS NOW BEING DONE ON TUESDAY 1/23/24   

24-3411         1701 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    399 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:01:00  Clrd-17:10:55
        Cleared By:    Wyzanski, Seth
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1701 Stewart, Christopher

PROPERTY CHECK

24-3412         1702 COMMUNITY POLICING SERVICE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 22157] SUSAN B. ANTHONY SCHOOL - 107 NEWHALL ST
                ID:    366 -   
                       Disp-17:03:32                 Arvd-17:03:37  Clrd-17:04:32
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1704 Stewart, Christopher

COMMUNITY POLICING TIL 1830HRS

24-3413         1714 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1714 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 661

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2342 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
BADGE 574 RELIEVING BADGE 661.

24-3414         1716 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1718 Ciulla, Patricia

911 HANG UP 4000 METERS FROM 50 WALNUT CAN'T CALL BACK.

24-3416         1721 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1723 Ciulla, Patricia

911 HANG UP NO POLICE, FIRE, MEDICAL NEEDED, PHONE WAS IN   
HER BACK PACK.

24-3415         1722 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
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  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    350 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:22:00  Clrd-17:42:31
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1722 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1742 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-3417         1725 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20791] SEVEN ELEVEN - 1120 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    399 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:25:00  Clrd-17:58:44
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-17:27:50  Enrt-17:27:52                 Clrd-17:38:55
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-17:29:33  Enrt-17:29:35  Arvd-17:33:30  Clrd-17:54:03
               Tow:    ACTDUTY-Action Tow Duty
                       Disp-17:38:52  Enrt-17:38:54  Arvd-17:39:52  Clrd-17:55:52
           Vehicle:    GRY 2022 TOYT 2D SUPRA  Reg: PC MA 4JVS25  VIN: WZ1DB0C06NW049555
             Towed:    For: SUSPENDED REGISTRATION By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1726 Stewart, Christopher

MV STOP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1733 Stewart, Christopher
PER 104, STATE WAS CONTACTED REGARDING THEIR BOLO(S) OUT ON   
THE MV   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1739 Stewart, Christopher
PER STATE, I/D THE DRIVER, AND HOLD THE MV FOR THEM
PER 104, START A FLATBED TOW, (ACTION)

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1751 Stewart, Christopher
STATE DANVERS CALLED BACK, SPOKE TO DISPATCHER WILLIAMS, SHE   
IS STILL CONTACTING THE DEPARTMENTS THAT WERE INVOLVED WITH   
THIS MV TO MAKE SURE NONE OF THEM HAVE PC. AT THIS TIME IT   
IS STILL A STOP. HOLD, AND I/D THE DRIVER. STATE POLICE IS   
STILL REQUESTING A HOLD ON THE MV FOR THEM.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1756 Stewart, Christopher
ACTION HAS TOWED THE MV
THERE IS A HOLD ON THE MV FOR STATE POLICE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1758 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, A/R REPORT TO FOLLOW

        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3417-AR
           Summons:    DJAIDER, RAYANE        
           Address:    77 SHAWMUT ST   REVERE, MA
               Age:    18
           Charges:    UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE *
                       REGISTRATION SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       LICENSE NOT IN POSSESSION *

24-3418         1740 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] BEACHLAND AVE
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1742 Stewart, Christopher

PARKING CONTROL POSTED SIGNS FOR THE EVEN SIDE, (ONE SPOT ON   
EACH SIDE OF ENTRANCE TO NATIONAL GRID / VERIZON) ACROSS   
FROM 9 & 7
FROM JANUARY 22ND TO FEBRUARY 16TH

24-3421         1804 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 133
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:04:00  Clrd-18:16:50
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1804 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

24-3422         1804 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21942] ACTION TOWING - 1087 BROADWAY
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-18:05:34  Enrt-18:05:38  Arvd-18:09:21  Clrd-18:15:04
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-18:05:37  Enrt-18:05:40  Arvd-18:09:22  Clrd-18:15:06
           Vehicle:    GRY 2022 TOYT 2D SUPRA  Reg: PC MA 4JVS25  VIN: WZ1DB0C06NW049555
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1805 Stewart, Christopher

FOLLOW UP TO THE MV STOP ON NORTH SHORE RD

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1815 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, SERVICES RENDERED

24-3423         1805 JOURNAL ENTRY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
          Location:    [REV]   
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1814 Ciulla, Patricia

MS VERMA CALLED  SHE WANTED TO SPEAK TO LT. ROMBOLI ABOUT   
HER FAMILY IN INDIA.DISPATCH WILL ATTEMPT TO NOTIFY LT. AND   
GIVE HER THIS MESSAGE. SHE WAS RAMBLING ON.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1605 Romboli, Lynn
On 1/19/2024, LT. ROMBOLI REFERRED CALL TO BHU(SGT.   
ALFARO)FOR SERVICES/ASSISTANCE/FOLLOW UP.    

24-3425         1815 SOLICITING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 50 GOODWIN AVE
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-18:18:30  Enrt-18:18:46                 Clrd-18:20:46
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-18:20:45  Enrt-18:20:47                 Clrd-18:28:09
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-18:49:28  Enrt-18:49:30  Arvd-18:59:56  Clrd-18:59:57
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1817 Ciulla, Patricia

W/M WINTER HAT, DRK JACKET HOLDING A PHONE, RINING DOOR   
BELLS TRYING TO SELL SOLAR PANELS. WILL CHECK IN WITH THE   
FRONT DOOR.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1818 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1819 Ciulla, Patricia

CONFIRMED,NO ONE CHECKED IN TO THE FRONT DESK.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1828 Ciulla, Patricia
UPDATED LOCATION MALE IS NOW ON CHAMBERLAIN OR HARRINGTON.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1900 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, MALE PARTY NAMED IGOR FROM TRINITY SOLAR, WAS ADVISED   
OF THE CITY'S AND RPD'S POLICIES. HE IS DONE FOR THE NIGHT   
AND WILL COME TO RPD IN THE MORNING.
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24-3424         1816 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS GYM - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    391 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:16:00  Clrd-18:17:22
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1817 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1817 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-3426         1819 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:19:00  Clrd-18:23:06
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1819 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1823 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NOTHING SHOWING

24-3427         1828 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20806] MARINA RESTAURANT AT THE WHARF - 543 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    390 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:28:00  Clrd-18:49:20
               Tow:    ACTDUTY-Action Tow Duty
                       Disp-18:31:24  Enrt-18:31:26                 Clrd-18:49:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2021 ACUR 4D TLX  Reg: PC MA 5ERF78  VIN: 19UUB6F54MA001347
             Towed:    For: OWNER'S REQUEST By: ACTION TOWING To: OWNERS RESIDENCE
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1829 Stewart, Christopher

OFF WITH A DMV NB SIDE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1832 Stewart, Christopher
PER 107, START THE ON DUTY TOW (ACTION)

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1850 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, ACTION IS TOWING THE MV TO THE RO'S ADDRESS IN LYNN

24-3428         1831 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS GYM - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    364 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:31:00  Clrd-18:32:27
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1832 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1832 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-3429         1838 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22115] TABERNACLE GOSPEL CHURCH - 957 BROADWAY
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-18:39:41  Enrt-18:39:53                 Clrd-18:40:03
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-18:40:01  Enrt-18:40:04                 Clrd-18:42:11
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1839 VERRUTO, MARISA

front entry door alarm
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no contact with keyholder

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1842 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, CANCELED BY THE ALARM CO SET OFF BY WORKERS IN THE   
BUILDING

24-3433         1908 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS GYM - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    350 -   
                                                     Arvd-19:08:00  Clrd-19:27:44
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1909 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1927 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-3434         1921 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    391 -   
                                                     Arvd-19:21:00  Clrd-19:59:59
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1921 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2000 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, SERVICES RENDERED

24-3435         1923 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21989] REVERE FIRE DEPT - 3 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
                ID:    389 -   
                       Disp-19:28:12  Enrt-19:28:14  Arvd-19:34:56  Clrd-19:51:12
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    350 -   
                       Disp-19:29:35                 Arvd-19:29:37  Clrd-19:51:19
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
               Tow:    ACTDUTY-Action Tow Duty
                       Disp-19:31:53  Enrt-19:31:55  Arvd-19:34:57  Clrd-19:51:13
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    BLU 2009 CHEV HB AVEO  Reg: PC MA 5RPW39  VIN: KL1TD66E29B644468
             Towed:    For: OWNER'S REQUEST By: ACTION TOWING To: PRIVATE PROPERTY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1928 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1931 Ciulla, Patricia

AUTOMATED MESSAGE FOR A SEVERE M/V/A IN THE AREA OF 3   
OVERLOOK DRIVE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1928 Ciulla, Patricia
CHECK THE AREA TO SEE IF ANYONE NEEDS ASSISTANCE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1930 Stewart, Christopher
113 LOCATED THE MVA

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1932 Stewart, Christopher
PER 113, THIS IS A DMV CONTACT THE ON DUTY TOW REQUESTED

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1952 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, PRIVATE TOW BY ACTION TO EVERETT
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24-3437         1937 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1940 Ciulla, Patricia

INTERPRETER NEEDED NO POLICE, FIRE, NEDICAL NEEDED, MALE WAS   
PLAYING WITH HIS PHONE.

24-3439         1952 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    385 -   
                       Disp-19:53:19                 Arvd-19:53:20  Clrd-20:05:20
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1953 Stewart, Christopher

ASSISTING THE FRONT WINDOW WITH TRANSLATION

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2006 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, SEE CASE 24-3440

24-3440         1956 HARRASSMENT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV] 318 PROCTOR AVE
                ID:    398 -   
                       Disp-20:05:15                                Clrd-20:10:15
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2005 Berkowitz, Giana
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 2006 Berkowitz, Giana

RP states that Albeiro Lopera (DOB 07/21/1973) is sending   
harrassing text messages to him. He has screenshots of these   
messages. NOTE: Officer Osorio assisted with translation due   
to a language barrier. Officer Osorio advised him to go to   
Chelsea District court to apply for 209A or 258E.

Officer Osorio is going to try and make contact with Mr.   
Lopera.   

24-3441         2006 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] 29 BROADSOUND AVE
                ID:    385 -   
                       Disp-20:06:45  Enrt-20:06:46  Arvd-20:09:02  Clrd-20:11:12
                ID:    390 -   
                                                     Arvd-20:10:58  Clrd-20:11:35
     Dispatched By:    390 - Taborda, Johan
        Arrived By:    Taborda, Johan
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2006 Stewart, Christopher

ATTEMPTINGTO MAKE CONTACT WITH A PARTY AT THIS ADDRESS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2011 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO ACTION

24-3444         2022 MISSING PERSON REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV] 12 EUSTIS ST
                ID:    398 -   
                       Disp-20:26:08                 Arvd-20:26:30  Clrd-21:33:31
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2025 Berkowitz, Giana

RP came in to file a missing persons report. report to   
follow

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3444-OF

24-3446         2059 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV] 9 WAVE AVE Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 137
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

                       Disp-21:00:50  Enrt-21:04:22  Arvd-21:06:26  Clrd-21:20:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:20:12  InSrvce-21:20:12
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:00:50                 Arvd-21:14:16  Clrd-21:35:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:35:03  InSrvce-21:35:03
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2100 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 2101 Ciulla, Patricia

61 YR OLD INTOXICATED MALE NEEDS ASSISTANCE DETOXING.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2106 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 responding   

24-3447         2104 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 1148 NORTH SHORE RD @ 26 CALUMET ST
                       Lat: +042.417501 Lon: -070.991100   
                ID:    399 -   
                                                     Arvd-21:04:00  Clrd-21:06:19
           Vehicle:    RED 2019 TOYT 4D CHR  Reg: PC MA 1NNA52  VIN: NMTKHMBX4KR094465
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2104 Stewart, Christopher

MV STOP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2106 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, VERBAL, RED LIGHT

24-3448         2109 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV 18000] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 84 WALNUT AVE
                ID:    399 -   
                                                     Arvd-21:09:00  Clrd-21:11:52
           Vehicle:    GRY 2022 HYUN UT TUCSON  Reg: PC MA 4AEB99  VIN: KM8JFCA10NU040148
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2109 Stewart, Christopher

MV STOP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2112 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, VERBAL, STOP SIGN

24-3449         2114 MOTOR VEHICLE, ABANDONED CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 149 RIDGE RD
                ID:    385 -   
                       Disp-21:15:20  Enrt-21:15:23  Arvd-21:53:58  Clrd-21:54:00
           Vehicle:    RED 2010 MAZD UT CX7  Reg: PC MA 6FSY70  VIN: JM3ER2WM8A0346906
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2115 Stewart, Christopher

ABANDONED MV

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2154 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, MV HAS BEEN RED TAGGED

24-3450         2118 LARCENY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
  Location/Address:    [REV 9176] PLANET FITNESS - 151 VFW PKWY Apt. #90
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-21:22:06  Enrt-21:22:16  Arvd-21:24:21  Clrd-21:32:24
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2121 Ciulla, Patricia
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       Modified By:      01/18/2024 2124 Ciulla, Patricia
RP WILL MEET OFFICERS OUT FRONT LARCENY OF GYM BAG ALL HIS   
BELONGINGM PAPERS,WALLET.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2130 Stewart, Christopher
REPORT TO FOLLOW
COURTESY RIDE TO SHIRLEY AVE SM 81173 TIME 2130

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2132 Stewart, Christopher
104 EM 81173.4 TIME 931PM

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3450-OF

24-3452         2149 B & E, BUILDING REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Primary Id:    390 - Taborda, Johan
  Location/Address:    [REV 23014] 35 ORCHARD ST - 35 ORCHARD ST
                ID:    390 -   
                       Disp-21:52:18  Enrt-21:52:36  Arvd-21:56:25  Clrd-22:16:47
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2152 VERRUTO, MARISA

cp states he just got home and states all of his personal   
information was taken out of his security box.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2217 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3452-OF

24-3453         2201 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2203 Ciulla, Patricia

911 HANG UP ACCIDENTAL NO POLICE, FIRE, MEDICAL NEEDED.

24-3454         2208 DISTURBANCE, NOISE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 1638] AMBASSADOR NORTH CONDOS - 595 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #31
                ID:    385 -   
                       Disp-22:12:58  Enrt-22:13:22  Arvd-22:16:09  Clrd-22:19:55
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2212 Ciulla, Patricia

RP STATES FEMALE IS MOVING FURNITURE AND DROPPING THINGS   
MAKING ALOT OF NOISE DRAGGING THINGS AROUND

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2220 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, THE NOISE HAD ENDED PRIOR TO ARRIVAL.   

24-3455         2224 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   

        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 24202] RYDER RESIDENTIAL - 21 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-22:24:39  Enrt-22:27:51  Arvd-22:29:06  Clrd-22:33:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:33:23  InSrvce-22:33:23
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-22:24:39  Enrt-22:27:37  Arvd-22:29:33  Clrd-22:33:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:33:26  InSrvce-22:33:26
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-22:24:39  Enrt-22:27:47  Arvd-22:29:36  Clrd-22:33:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:33:19  InSrvce-22:33:19
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2224 VERRUTO, MARISA

general fire

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2225 ROPER, MICHAEL
zone 1

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2226 Ciulla, Patricia
BOUSTRAS ALARM CALLED IN TO REPORT GENERAL SMOKE ACTIVATION

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2228 Ciulla, Patricia
BOUSTRAS ALARM 781-596-0000

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2228 ROPER, MICHAEL
c7 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2228 ROPER, MICHAEL
e1 and ladder 1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2229 ROPER, MICHAEL
eng 1 on scene   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2229 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 on scene assuming command

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2229 ROPER, MICHAEL
ladder 1 on scene

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2231 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command alarm sounding in the dinning room   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2233 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command set off by worker sweeping alarm system reset   
command terminated.

24-3456         2231 ASSIST CITIZEN OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 6445] ONE BEACH APARTMENTS - 1 BEACH ST Apt. #309
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2237 Ciulla, Patricia

RP CALLED 911 HE REPORTS THE POLICE WERE LOOKING FOR HIM AT   
HIS APT TODAY.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2237 Ciulla, Patricia
TRANSFERED TO FRONT WINDOW,

24-3459         2246 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - BMC   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24859] SACHEM REVERE LLC - 571 REVERE ST Apt. #209
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-22:47:46  Enrt-22:50:05  Arvd-22:51:24  Clrd-23:09:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:09:31  InSrvce-23:09:31
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-22:47:46  Enrt-22:51:01  Arvd-22:53:53  Clrd-23:09:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:09:29  InSrvce-23:09:29
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 140
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2247 Ciulla, Patricia

53YOF UNKNOWN MEDICAL CALLED IN BY LIFELINE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2309 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E5: CATALDO HAS ONE TO THE BMC.

24-3460         2252 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    377 -   
                       Disp-23:05:15  Enrt-23:05:18  Arvd-23:05:59  Clrd-23:06:01
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2254 VERRUTO, MARISA

cp needs assistance into the warming center.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2306 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, PARTY HAS BEEN LET INTO THE WARMING CENTER

24-3463         2342 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2342 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

BADGE 574.

   Original Call #:    24-3413

24-3464         2349 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2349 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

BADGE 636.

   Original Call #:    24-3400

For Date: 01/19/2024  -  Friday   

24-3465         0002 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20706] SQUIRE LOUNGE - 604 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-00:03:04  Enrt-00:06:46  Arvd-00:09:04  Clrd-00:38:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:38:19  InSrvce-00:38:19
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:03:04  Enrt-00:06:12  Arvd-00:12:33  Clrd-00:38:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:38:21  InSrvce-00:38:21
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0003 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY POLICE DETAIL. DK MALE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0006 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A5 RESPONDING.

24-3466         0002 POLICE, MEDICAL AID TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20706] SQUIRE LOUNGE - 604 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-00:03:28                 Arvd-00:03:32  Clrd-00:14:58
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0003 Stewart, Christopher

O395 REQUESTS MEDICAL AID FOR DK MALE
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0014 Stewart, Christopher
MALE PARTY NO ID UNABLE TO TELL THE OFFICER HIS NAME DOB   
ADDRESS. HE IS BEING TRANSPORTED TO THE WHIDDEN VIA CATALDO   
EMS

24-3467         0009 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #718
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-00:10:13  Enrt-00:12:20  Arvd-00:21:12  Clrd-00:41:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:41:44  InSrvce-00:41:44
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:10:13  Enrt-00:16:35  Arvd-00:22:45  Clrd-00:41:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:41:42  InSrvce-00:41:42
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0010 KAISER, BRENNA

69 YO MALE TOOTH INFECTION

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0016 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A14 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0021 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E5: MALE PATIENT, GENERAL WEAKNESS.

24-3468         0009 UNWANTED PERSON SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 20683] SANTANDER BANK - 330 BROADWAY
                ID:    377 -   
                       Disp-00:10:59  Enrt-00:11:14  Arvd-00:16:17  Clrd-00:18:36
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    387 -   
                       Disp-00:11:04  Enrt-00:11:15                 Clrd-00:11:22
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0010 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

CALLED IN BY SANTANDER BANK SECURITY STATED A HOMELESS MALE   
PARTY IS SLEEPING INSIDE THE ATM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0019 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, MALE PARTY WAS SENT ON HIS WAY, DIRECTED TO THE   
WARMING CENTER

24-3469         0015 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS GYM - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    396 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:15:00  Clrd-00:17:02
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0016 Stewart, Christopher

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0017 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NOTHING SHOWING

24-3470         0015 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 5382] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 250 CUSHMAN AVE
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0018 KAISER, BRENNA
ACCIDENTAL 911, NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL AID NEEDED. MALE   
PARTY CONFIRMED THE ADDRESS ON THE LINE. PHONE NUMBER NOT IN   
HOUSE. NOTHING PERTINENT OUT OF ADDRESS.

24-3471         0022 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    360 -   
                       Disp-00:23:29  Enrt-00:23:45  Arvd-00:25:45  Clrd-00:28:03
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    394 -   
                       Disp-00:24:06  Enrt-00:24:09  Arvd-00:27:09  Clrd-00:28:02
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
           Vehicle:    BLK 2019 VOLV UT XC60  Reg: PC MA 1FLF58  VIN: LYVA22RL4KB177289
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0023 KAISER, BRENNA

CALLED IN BY ALARM CO, ZONE 501 FIRST ENTRY DOOR, NO CONTACT   
MADE WITH THE KEYHOLDER

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0028 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, CONFIRMED ACCIDENTAL ALARM

24-3474         0111 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 23841] 286 FENNO ST - 286 FENNO ST Apt. #7
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-01:13:04  Enrt-01:15:42  Arvd-01:18:40  Clrd-01:41:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:41:13  InSrvce-01:41:13
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:13:04  Enrt-01:16:55  Arvd-01:21:47  Clrd-01:41:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:41:15  InSrvce-01:41:15
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-01:21:07  Enrt-01:21:08  Arvd-01:23:59  Clrd-01:41:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:41:11  InSrvce-01:41:11
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:26:58  Enrt-01:27:00  Arvd-01:29:31  Clrd-01:41:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:41:09  InSrvce-01:41:09
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0113 KAISER, BRENNA

74 YO FEMALE INJURIES AFTER A FALL, FELL DOWN A FLIGHT OF   
STAIRS. POSSIBLE SD NOT BREATHING OR RESPONSIVE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0117 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A5 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0120 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E4: CPR IN PROGRESS.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0121 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
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ALS-5 EN ROUTE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0127 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
ALS-4 RESPONDING. 4 MINUTE ETA.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0141 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E4: ONE TO TRANSPORT VIA ALS.

24-3475         0113 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    377 - Marks, D, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 23841] 286 FENNO ST - 286 FENNO ST Apt. #7
                ID:    377 -   
                       Disp-01:13:32  Enrt-01:14:22  Arvd-01:17:19  Clrd-01:43:38
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    296 -   
                       Disp-01:17:30  Enrt-01:17:33  Arvd-01:28:23  Clrd-01:42:44
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0113 KAISER, BRENNA

74 YO FEMALE INJURIES AFTER A FALL, FELL DOWN A FLIGHT OF   
STAIRS. POSSIBLE SD NOT BREATHING OR RESPONSIVE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0113 KAISER, BRENNA
FIRE MED EN ROUTE, BEING CALLED IN BY THE HUSBAND. HUSBAND   
HEARD A BANG AND FOUND WIFE ON THE STAIRS.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0141 Stewart, Christopher
PER VIC-1, FEMALE BEING TRANSPORTED TO THE WHIDDEN VIA   
CATALDO EMS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0143 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW BY THE 101

   Original Call #:    24-3474
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3475-OF

24-3479         0126 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 21045] 24 BILLOW AVE - 24 BILLOW AVE Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-01:27:47  Enrt-01:31:30  Arvd-01:33:43  Clrd-01:44:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:44:23  InSrvce-01:44:23
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:27:47  Enrt-01:43:59  Arvd-01:43:59  Clrd-01:44:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:44:21  InSrvce-01:44:21
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0127 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

59 Y/O MALE CHEST PAIN - FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS USE CAUTION

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0144 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E1: CATALDO REMAINS ON SCENE.

24-3480         0156 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    360 - Ahern, Stephen
  Location/Address:    [REV 21299] LAS VEGAS RESTAURANT - 107 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    360 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:57:17  Clrd-03:02:34
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        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie

24-3481         0215 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0216 KAISER, BRENNA

911 HANG UP, PINGED 14 METERS OVER 56 BEACHLAND. PHONE   
NUMBER NOT IN HOUSE. ATTEMPTED CALL BACKS NO ANSWER, VM WAS   
LEFT.

24-3482         0222 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOLEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    404 - Kong, Orion
  Location/Address:    [REV 20791] SEVEN ELEVEN - 1120 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-02:24:20  Enrt-02:24:33  Arvd-02:26:39  Clrd-02:46:48
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-03:11:40  Enrt-03:11:49  Arvd-03:11:49  Clrd-03:17:17
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
           Vehicle:    RED 2016 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC MA 2DCK87  VIN: 3VWD17AJ2GM416988
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0223 KAISER, BRENNA

STOLEN VEHILCE MA REG 2CDK87 2016 VOLKSWAGEN JETTA COLOR RED

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0223 KAISER, BRENNA
2 MINS AGO TOWARDS REVERE BEACH, BLK MALE BLK SKI MASK BLK   
HOODIE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0223 KAISER, BRENNA
UNKOWN WEAPONS   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0224 Stewart, Christopher
BOLO TO THE UNITS AND STATE REVERE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0225 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
STATE NOTIFIED   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0225 KAISER, BRENNA
MALE R/O WENT INTO GAS STATION LEFT THE VEHICLE RUNNING,   
AWAITING AN OFFICER IN THE GAS STATION.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0226 Stewart, Christopher
BOLO OVER BAPERN 3

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0242 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
104 BRINGING R/P TO THE STATION TO FILE STOLEN VEHICLE   
REPORT - STARTING MILEAGE 81192 AT 241AM   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0243 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
R/P DOES HAVE THE KEYS TO THE VEHICLE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0246 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
104 ENDING MILEAGE 81194 AT 245AM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0312 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
104 REPORTS R/P FILED THE PROPER PAPER WORK - 104 GIVING THE   
MALE PARTY A COURTESY RIDE TO 9 ADAMS COURT STARTING MILEAGE   
81194 AT 311AM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0317 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
104 ENDING MILEAGE 81195 AT 316AM

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3482-OF
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24-3488         0524 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20586] DARTMOUTH HOUSE - 175 WARD ST Apt. #13
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-05:25:21  Enrt-05:29:06  Arvd-05:33:40  Clrd-05:48:49
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:48:49  InSrvce-05:48:49
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-05:25:21  Enrt-05:28:38  Arvd-05:31:23  Clrd-05:55:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:55:22  InSrvce-05:55:22
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-05:25:21  Enrt-05:28:51  Arvd-05:34:24  Clrd-05:55:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:55:14  InSrvce-05:55:14
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-05:25:21  Enrt-05:29:02  Arvd-05:33:48  Clrd-05:55:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:55:01  InSrvce-05:55:01
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-05:25:21  Enrt-05:28:39  Arvd-05:31:22  Clrd-06:02:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:02:51  InSrvce-06:02:51
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-05:27:11  Enrt-05:29:08  Arvd-05:34:06  Clrd-05:52:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:52:01  InSrvce-05:52:01
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0525 KAISER, BRENNA

ODOR OF BURNING COMING FROM THE APARTMENT CALLED IN BY   
MAINTERNCE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0536 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: SLIGHT ODOR OF BURNING IN THE HALLWAY.   
INVESTIGATING NOW.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0540 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: SHUT DOWN THE POWER TO UNIT 13. STILL INVESTIGATING   
AT THIS TIME.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0545 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: SHUTTING DOWN POWER TO UNIT 13 RESOLVED THE ISSUE.   
NOTIFIED MAINTENANCE TO HAVE AN ELECTRICIAN RESPOND.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0550 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: HOLDING E4 AND L1. OTHER APPARATUS RETURNING   
MOMENTARILY.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0554 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: COMMAND TERMINATED. ALL OUT ON BOX 1343.

24-3489         0545 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1832] CARUSO NORTHGATE APARTMENTS - 230 LANTERN RD Apt. #15
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         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-05:46:23                                Clrd-05:48:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:48:51  InSrvce-05:48:51
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-05:46:23  Enrt-05:54:01  Arvd-05:59:19  Clrd-05:59:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:59:43  InSrvce-05:59:43
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-05:48:54  Enrt-05:48:56  Arvd-05:50:59  Clrd-05:59:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:59:37  InSrvce-05:59:37
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0546 KAISER, BRENNA

57 YO MALE GENERAL WEAKNESS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0550 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E5: PICKING UP THE RUN FOR E1.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0553 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A15 RESPONDING.

24-3491         0650 FIRE, DETAIL 3 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0650 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 601  new hampshire steel

24-3493         0715 FIRE, DETAIL 4 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0716 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 583 plumbing detail

24-3494         0721 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 20713] ST GEORGE CONDOMINIUMS - 350 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #3-3U
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-07:22:04  Enrt-07:24:33  Arvd-07:26:04  Clrd-07:43:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:43:31  InSrvce-07:43:31
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:22:04  Enrt-07:24:35  Arvd-07:27:30  Clrd-07:43:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:43:36  InSrvce-07:43:36
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0721 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 0722 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

88 year old female injuries to the back from a pervious fall

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0729 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 responding   

24-3495         0726 FIRE, DETAIL 5 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 20352] CLEAN HARBORS INC - 140 LEE BURBANK HWY
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0726 ROPER, MICHAEL
Badge 494

24-3496         0726 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 69 ALDEN AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:27:24  Enrt-07:30:25  Arvd-07:36:50  Clrd-07:47:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:47:13  InSrvce-07:47:13
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:27:24  Enrt-07:31:47  Arvd-07:37:52  Clrd-07:47:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:47:19  InSrvce-07:47:19
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0727 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

14 Y/O FEMALE INJURIES TO THE HEAD FROM A FALL - SEIZURE -   
NOT RESPONSIVE - BUT BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0727 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
POLICE ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0731 ROPER, MICHAEL
A15 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0737 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 1 on scene with police

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0738 ROPER, MICHAEL
A15 on scene

24-3497         0727 POLICE, MEDICAL AID AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 69 ALDEN AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                       Disp-07:28:33  Enrt-07:29:01  Arvd-07:36:33  Clrd-07:50:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    296 -   
                       Disp-07:37:16                 Arvd-07:37:18  Clrd-07:50:52
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0727 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

14 Y/O FEMALE INJURIES TO THE HEAD FROM A FALL - SEIZURE -   
NOT RESPONSIVE - BUT BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0727 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
FIRE EMS ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0752 Ciulla, Patricia
FEMALE TRANSPORTED TO MGH VIA CATALDO AMBULANCE, UNITS   
CLEAR.

   Original Call #:    24-3496

24-3498         0739 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    379 - Matos, Anthony
        Primary Id:    379 - Matos, Anthony
  Location/Address:    [REV 20363] BARN CARWASH - 1141 REVERE BEACH PKWY
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                ID:    379 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:41:15  Clrd-07:48:59

24-3499         0749 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:49:00  Clrd-07:58:31
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0750 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0758 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3502         0758 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:58:00  Clrd-08:42:19
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0759 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 0800 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL SCHOOL ARRIVAL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0842 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3501         0759 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-07:59:16  Enrt-07:59:19  Arvd-08:14:10  Clrd-08:38:19
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0758 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 OFF SCHOOL ARRIVAL (TRAFFIC)

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0838 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3503         0759 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0800 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 630

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1538 VERRUTO, MARISA
badge 604 relieving 630

24-3504         0803 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0803 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 620

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1548 VERRUTO, MARISA
badge 628 relieving 620

24-3506         0809 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    291 - Internicola, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV] BEFORE THE SOCCER FEILD - AMERICAN LEGION HWY
                ID:    291 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:09:00  Clrd-08:29:20
           Vehicle:    GRY 2015 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 61GW16  VIN: 3TMMU4FN5FM086119
             Towed:    For: DISABLED By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0812 Ciulla, Patricia
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C-1 OFF ASSISTING DISABLED M/V AMERICAN LEGION HW RIGHT   
BEFORE THE SOCCER FEILD.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0813 Ciulla, Patricia
G/J ENROUTE.

24-3508         0829 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV] 824 NORTH SHORE RD @ 81 OAK ISLAND ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0830 ROPER, MICHAEL

caution

24-3509         0834 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT NO VIOLATION OBSERVED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [REV] WARD ST
           Vehicle:         Reg: CO
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0835 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

R/P STATED A BIG BOX TRUCK IS PARKED ON THE SIDE OF THE   
STREET MAKING IT DIFFICULT FOR VEHICLES TO PASS BY

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0837 Ciulla, Patricia
PARKING CONTROL ENROUTE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0855 Ciulla, Patricia
PARKING CONTROL REPORTS NO VIOLATIONS WITNESSED,PARKING   
CONTROL WILL SEND OUT A UNIT TONIGHT TO CHECK THE AREA,   
CLEAR.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0857 Ciulla, Patricia
PC CONTROL CLEAR.

24-3510         0836 DIRECTED PATROL NO VIOLATION OBSERVED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:36:00  Clrd-09:03:55
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0837 Ciulla, Patricia

110 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

24-3511         0900 PROPERTY CHECK AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    376 - Alas, Christopher
        Primary Id:    376 - Alas, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:00:49  Clrd-09:10:44

24-3512         0901 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV] 33 ELMWOOD ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-09:03:11  Enrt-09:05:35  Arvd-09:07:08  Clrd-09:16:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:16:31  InSrvce-09:16:31
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-09:03:11                 Arvd-09:13:10  Clrd-09:16:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:16:37  InSrvce-09:16:37
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0902 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

88 year old male diffculty breathing
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0904 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 0905 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by the son who is not on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0908 ROPER, MICHAEL
cataldo notified via phone

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0910 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0911 ROPER, MICHAEL
ALS 5  responding

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0911 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0913 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 stands down ALS5

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0916 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 5 88 yom anxiety one to MGH

24-3513         0905 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 1560] IRVING - 41 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:05:00  Clrd-09:44:51
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0907 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0945 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3514         0908 COMMUNITY POLICING SERVICE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:08:00  Clrd-11:57:33
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0910 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 ENROUTE TO EAST BOSTON COMMUNITY POLICING.

24-3517         0922 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:23:13  Clrd-09:31:03

24-3518         0923 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:24:07  Clrd-09:29:30

24-3519         0926 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20708] ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH - 250 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:27:14  Clrd-09:30:52
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0927 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK ST ANTHONY'S CHURCH.
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0931 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3522         0931 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20592] PAUL REVERE SCHOOL - 395 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:31:44  Clrd-09:36:12
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0931 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK PAUL REVERE SCHOOL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0938 Dicenso, Jagger
SCHOOL IN SESSION. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3523         0932 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:33:17  Clrd-09:38:39

24-3524         0937 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 21847] COMFORT INN & SUITES - 85 AMERICAN LEGION HWY
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:37:38  Clrd-09:47:50

24-3525         0937 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:38:44  Clrd-09:43:03

24-3527         0939 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 21952] STOP & SHOP - 540 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:44:33  Clrd-09:50:07

24-3526         0942 PROPERTY CHECK 36    
        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20712] BOSTON DIALOGUE FOUNDATION - 500 REVERE ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:43:28  Clrd-09:47:08
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0943 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK TURKISH CULTURAL CENTER.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0947 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3528         0945 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV] 125 HICHBORN ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:45:00  Clrd-09:50:47
           Vehicle:    BLK 2011 JEEP GRAND CHEROK  Reg: PC MA 3NPY94  VIN: 1J4RR5GG7BC504988
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0947 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF M/V STOP.
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0955 Ciulla, Patricia
VERBAL,CLEAR.

24-3529         0947 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21296] OAK ISLAND PARK - 0 DASHWOOD ST
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:48:28  Clrd-09:55:29
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0948 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK OAK ISLAND PARK.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0957 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 0 PERSONS AT PARK. ROADWORK, TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT OAK   
ISLAND/N. SHORE RD., DETAIL POSTED. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3530         0948 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0949 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

911 OPEN LINE - SOUNDED LIKE A POCLET DIAL - CALLED BACK   
PHONE IS NOW OFF - LEFT VOICEMAIL - NUMBER NOT IN HOUSE

24-3531         0950 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [REV] SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:50:00  Clrd-09:53:02
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0951 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0953 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3532         0955 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20686] ST JEAN CREDIT UNION - 171 VFW PKWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:55:00  Clrd-11:00:02
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0956 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1100 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3533         1001 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 1647] ISLAMIC PROJECT-2ND FLOOR - 41 MARBLE ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:01:53  Clrd-10:12:06

24-3534         1004 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 134 BROADSOUND AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:06:12                                               
                         
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:06:12                                               
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     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:06:13  Enrt-10:08:39  Arvd-10:10:34  Clrd-10:16:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:16:09  InSrvce-10:16:09
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:06:13  Enrt-10:08:50  Arvd-10:13:52  Clrd-10:16:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:16:35  InSrvce-10:16:35
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1005 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

86 Y/O MALE INJURIES FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1014 ROPER, MICHAEL
A15 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1016 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng1 reports Lift assist only

24-3535         1004 PROPERTY CHECK AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
        Primary Id:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    359 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:05:07  Clrd-10:09:55

24-3536         1005 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21297] GIBSON PARK - 0 HAYES AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:06:06  Clrd-10:11:59
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1006 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK MILLS AVE & GIBSON PARK.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1012 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 0 PERSONS AT PARK, 8 MVS IN LOT. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3537         1009 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    293 - Gibson, Jon-Richard
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1010 Ciulla, Patricia

D-3 REQUEST REPORT.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1011 Ciulla, Patricia
REPORT TO FOLLOW.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3537-OF

24-3538         1013 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV] RICE AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:14:00  Clrd-10:18:22
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1014 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK RICE AVE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1020 Dicenso, Jagger
N. SHORE RD UNDERPASS TO LYNNWAY CLOSED NORTH & SOUTH CHANGE   
OVER FOR ROADWORK, MSP DETAIL POSTED. DISPATCH NOTIFIED.   
CLEAR NO ISSUES.
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24-3539         1015 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 22012] ST MARY'S BALLFIELD/PARKING LOT - 670 WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:15:55  Clrd-10:16:52

24-3540         1017 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 965] SEAWATCH TOWER - 376 OCEAN AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-10:18:16  Enrt-10:21:40  Arvd-10:23:44  Clrd-10:37:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:37:15  InSrvce-10:37:15
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-10:18:16  Enrt-10:19:41  Arvd-10:23:26  Clrd-10:37:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:37:09  InSrvce-10:37:09
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-10:18:16  Enrt-10:21:43  Arvd-10:24:18  Clrd-10:36:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:36:53  InSrvce-10:36:53
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1017 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

CALLED IN BY ALARM COMPANY GENERAL FIRE ALARM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1020 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1020 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
ALARM COMPANY CALLED IN STATING THE LIGHTS ON THE 10TH FLOOR   
ARE FLASHING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1021 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1021 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng5 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1021 ROPER, MICHAEL
Ladder1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1023 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 on scene assuming command

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1024 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command alarms sounding ENG5 investigating 10th floor

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1031 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command sprinkler leak on the tenth floor ..management   
notfiy sprinkler co to repair attempting to reset the system   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1032 ROPER, MICHAEL
no mbx was recieved

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1037 ROPER, MICHAEL
ladder 1 back in   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1037 ROPER, MICHAEL
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command terminated..

24-3541         1017 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1022 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

911 number unable to call back. Call is pinging 36744 meters   
from 10 Ward St.

24-3542         1022 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV] LYNNWAY @ NORTH SHORE RD
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1022 ROPER, MICHAEL

state pd rd work

24-3543         1025 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:25:39  Clrd-10:30:02
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1025 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK 15A OCEAN PIER AVE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1030 Dicenso, Jagger
CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3545         1027 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:27:39  Clrd-10:30:12

24-3546         1030 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20544] GREATER BOSTON INDOOR SPORTS - 321 CHARGER ST
                       Lat: +042.427960 Lon: -071.006660   
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:31:13  Clrd-10:38:12

24-3547         1033 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:34:34  Clrd-10:42:33
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1034 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1044 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 1 MV REMOVED FROM FIRE LANE. HP SPOTS CHECKED, NO   
VIOLATIONS. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3548         1035 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT NO VIOLATION OBSERVED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 57 FRANKLIN ST
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1038 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

RESD SAYS VEHICLE PARKED ON SIDEWALK- GRAY TOYOTA   
NO FURTHER DESCIPTION, WANTS TO REMain anonymous
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1044 Ciulla, Patricia
PARKING CONTROL ENROUTE.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1057 Ciulla, Patricia
PARKING CONTROL REPORTS NO VIOLATIONS WITNESSED, CLEAR.

24-3549         1039 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    291 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:39:00  Clrd-10:42:13
           Vehicle:    BLK 2016 CADI SE XTS  Reg: LVN MA LVC7615  VIN: 2G61U5S34G9111702
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1040 Ciulla, Patricia

C-1 OFF WITH M/V SPEEDING.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1042 Ciulla, Patricia
STUDENT LATE FOR CLASS, VERBAL, CLEAR.

24-3550         1042 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:43:57  Clrd-10:51:10

24-3553         1102 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
        Primary Id:    388 - Dicenso, Jagger
  Location/Address:    [REV 20720] SUFFOLK DOWNS - 275 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    388 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:03:36  Clrd-11:19:17
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1103 Dicenso, Jagger

PROPERTY CHECK SHOPS AT SUFFOLK DOWNS.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1120 Dicenso, Jagger
APPROX. 1 MV REMOVED FROM FIRE LANE, 1 MV REMOVED FROM HP   
SPOT. CLEAR NO ISSUES.

24-3552         1103 PROPERTY CHECK AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
        Primary Id:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    359 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:03:25  Clrd-11:06:47

24-3554         1103 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20586] DARTMOUTH HOUSE - 175 WARD ST
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:03:00  Clrd-11:11:38
           Vehicle:    WHI 2011 HYUN 4D SONATA  Reg: PC MA 1RAT98  VIN: 5NPEC4AB6BH264043
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1104 Ciulla, Patricia

1-5 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1112 Ciulla, Patricia
STOP SIGN VIOLATION VERBAL, CLEAR.

24-3555         1106 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 8037] FLAMING GRILL BUFFET - 31 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:06:00  Clrd-12:49:26
        Cleared By:    Chann, John
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1107 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.
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24-3557         1110 DIRECTED PATROL AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
        Primary Id:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    359 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:10:47  Clrd-11:18:32

24-3558         1113 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
        Primary Id:    407 - Gonzaga, Mickaela
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
                ID:    407 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:13:51  Clrd-11:16:56

24-3559         1116 PROPERTY CHECK AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:16:00  Clrd-11:18:41
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1116 Ciulla, Patricia

110 OFF PROPERTY CHECK.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1118 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3560         1125 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20607] PIZZERIA UNO - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-11:27:40  Enrt-11:28:37  Arvd-11:35:05  Clrd-13:09:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-11:32:30  Enrt-11:32:33  Arvd-11:36:34  Clrd-13:09:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-11:34:46  Enrt-11:34:48  Arvd-11:34:50  Clrd-12:41:03
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    388 -   
                       Disp-11:35:00                 Arvd-11:35:03  Clrd-13:08:23
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Dicenso, Jagger
                ID:    328 -   
                       Disp-11:44:51  Enrt-11:44:55  Arvd-11:50:50  Clrd-12:16:12
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
                ID:    376 -   
                       Disp-11:58:56                                Clrd-11:58:59
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    322 -   
                       Disp-12:39:35                 Arvd-12:39:37  Clrd-13:09:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    340 -   
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                       Disp-12:55:53                 Arvd-12:55:55  Clrd-13:09:48
                       342 -   
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    277 -   
                       Disp-12:56:04                 Arvd-12:56:13  Clrd-13:09:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    288 -   
                       Disp-12:56:09                 Arvd-12:56:11  Clrd-13:09:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
           Vehicle:    GRY 2014 FORD UT EXPLOR  Reg: PC MA 2SSS28  VIN: 1FM5K8D85EGC18475
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1127 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

PASSERBY STATES HISPANIC MALE LAYING IN MIDDLE OF ROAD IN   
WITH BLOOD ON HEAD BLACK JACKET BLUE JEANS, LACERATION ON   
HEAD

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1128 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
C/P STATES NO LONGER RESPONSIVE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1128 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
FIRE AND MEDICAL EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1128 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
2ND CALL MAN DOWN BEHIND UNOS IN THE PARKING LOT   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1128 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
BREATHING BUT NOT RESPONDING VERBALLY   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1129 Ciulla, Patricia
FIRE/MED ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1147 Ciulla, Patricia
VIC-1 ENROUTE REQUESTING 110 TO SECURE THE SCENE WITH CRIME    
TAPE.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1148 Ciulla, Patricia
E-3 ON SCENE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1149 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1151 Ciulla, Patricia

A-15 AND ALS-5 AMBULANCE REPORTS TRANSPORTING MALE TO   
CHA,EVERETT.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1151 Ciulla, Patricia
VIC-1 ON SCENE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1215 Ciulla, Patricia
CPAC AND DELTA UNITS REMAIN ON SCENE, VIC-1 CLEAR.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1221 Ciulla, Patricia
UNITS STILL ON SCENE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1312 Ciulla, Patricia
ALL UNITS CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1432 Ciulla, Patricia
EMT NAMES ATTACHED

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3560-OF

24-3561         1127 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 20607] PIZZERIA UNO - 339 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-11:28:05  Enrt-11:29:57  Arvd-11:34:19  Clrd-11:50:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:50:29  InSrvce-11:50:29
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     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:28:05  Enrt-11:30:01  Arvd-11:33:46  Clrd-11:50:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:50:35  InSrvce-11:50:35
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB9-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:37:53                 Arvd-11:37:57  Clrd-11:50:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:50:32  InSrvce-11:50:32
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1127 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

MAN DOWN IN THE PARKING LOT BEHIND UNOS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1128 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
POLICE EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1134 ROPER, MICHAEL
CPR in progress A15 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1134 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG3 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1137 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1142 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 3: 51 YO MALE CPR CONTINUING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1150 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG3 one transport to CHA everett

24-3563         1136 VANDALISM REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 21470] MARSHALLS - 151 VFW PKWY Apt. #80
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:36:00  Clrd-11:49:20
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1137 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1149 Ciulla, Patricia

VANDALSIM TO M/V BEHIND BIG LOTS, AND MARSHALLS.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1150 Ciulla, Patricia
103 REPORTS NEW VANDALISM, REPORT TO FOLLOW, CLEAR.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3563-OF

24-3564         1146 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 22275] PRICE RITE - 255 SQUIRE RD
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1147 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP - EMPLOYEE STATED SHE DIALED ON ACCIDENT.   
DECLINED POLICE, FIRE, AND MEDICAL
NOTHING IN HOUSE

24-3565         1154 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1154 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP - 911 PREFIX, UNABLE TO CALL BACK   
NOTHIN IN HOUSE
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24-3566         1155 FIRE, MVA W / INJURIES AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 35 OAK ISLAND ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:55:52  Enrt-11:57:39  Arvd-11:58:14  Clrd-11:58:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:58:26  InSrvce-11:58:26
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:55:52  Enrt-11:59:51  Arvd-12:04:13  Clrd-12:17:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:17:44  InSrvce-12:17:44
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:58:35  Enrt-11:58:39  Arvd-11:58:54  Clrd-11:58:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:58:57  InSrvce-11:58:57
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-12:23:56  Enrt-12:24:21  Arvd-12:24:22  Clrd-12:44:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:44:39  InSrvce-12:44:39
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:23:56  Enrt-12:24:17  Arvd-12:24:18  Clrd-12:42:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:42:57  InSrvce-12:42:57
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-12:23:56                                Clrd-12:24:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:24:02  InSrvce-12:24:02
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:24:10  Enrt-12:24:16  Arvd-12:24:58  Clrd-12:42:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:42:54  InSrvce-12:42:54
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB1-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:24:15  Enrt-12:24:17  Arvd-12:25:35  Clrd-12:44:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:44:44  InSrvce-12:44:44
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1155 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

MALE STRUCK BY VEHICLE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1156 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1200 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

TOYOTA HIGHLANDER GRAY   
MA REG: 1KWE68

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1159 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
ems in route

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1159 ROPER, MICHAEL
Pd reports CPR in progress
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1200 ROPER, MICHAEL
ALS 4 responding

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1202 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 requests ALS for Traumatic inj   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1202 ROPER, MICHAEL
Cataldo field Sup responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1204 ROPER, MICHAEL
ALS4 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1225 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A14 ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1225 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 5 request an ambulance for the driver

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1227 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 5 reports 65yo patient being transported to the cha   
everertt suffering traumatic arrest..Second patient the   
driver also to transport to cha everett ..Eng 5 will be  on   
scene a few more minutes

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1238 ROPER, MICHAEL
DRIVER to MGH   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1242 ROPER, MICHAEL
A14 one to MGH

24-3567         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    399 - Wyzanski, Seth
  Location/Address:    [REV 24216] 35 OAK ISLAND ST - 35 OAK ISLAND ST
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-11:57:06  Enrt-11:57:23  Arvd-12:04:08  Clrd-12:45:15
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-11:57:40  Enrt-11:57:43  Arvd-12:04:33  Clrd-14:15:23
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:59:07  Enrt-11:59:10  Arvd-12:01:31  Clrd-12:23:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:23:43  InSrvce-12:23:43
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
                ID:    376 -   
                       Disp-11:59:22  Enrt-11:59:27  Arvd-12:04:12  Clrd-12:50:59
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    291 -   
                       Disp-11:59:40  Enrt-11:59:42  Arvd-12:04:04  Clrd-12:56:43
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
          EMS Unit:    AMB3-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:59:47  Enrt-11:59:54                 Clrd-12:23:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:23:38  InSrvce-12:23:38
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-12:05:30  Enrt-12:05:33  Arvd-12:06:56  Clrd-13:10:04
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Cipoletta, Randy
                ID:    317 -   
                       Disp-12:09:02                 Arvd-12:09:05  Clrd-12:50:20
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:17:56                 Arvd-12:17:59  Clrd-12:23:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:23:36  InSrvce-12:23:36
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          EMS Unit:    AMB9-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:18:06  Enrt-12:18:09                 Clrd-12:23:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:23:40  InSrvce-12:23:40
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-12:41:12  Enrt-12:41:15  Arvd-12:41:23  Clrd-12:53:05
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    399 -   
                       Disp-12:49:50                 Arvd-12:49:54  Clrd-12:51:32
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
           Vehicle:    GRY 2019 TOYT UT HIGHLANDER  Reg: PC MA 1KWE68  VIN: 5TDDZRFH9KS731972
           Vehicle:    BLK 2007 TOYT SE CAMNEW  Reg: PC MA 12XJ85  VIN: 4T1BK46K87U010518
           Vehicle:    GRY 2020 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 2CKH25  VIN: 1HGCV1F58LA113072
           Vehicle:         
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1155 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

PEDESTRIAN STRUCK BY M/V

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1156 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
FIRE EMS ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1157 Ciulla, Patricia
HEAD LACERATIONS.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1202 Ciulla, Patricia
SGT TURNER LEAVING THE STATION TO ASSIST.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1202 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1227 Ciulla, Patricia

SECOND AMBULANCE REQUESTED, STATE PD NOTIFIED. 2 AMBULANCES   
ENROUTE TRAUMATIC INJURY.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1213 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
TRANSIT NOTIFIED   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1218 ROPER, MICHAEL
A14 responding to oak island st   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1219 ROPER, MICHAEL
Cataldo has A14 responding from chelsea   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1219 Ciulla, Patricia
MS.MENDOZA HAS VICTIMS CELLPHONE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1219 ROPER, MICHAEL
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1225 ROPER, MICHAEL

Eng 5 request an ambulance for the driver
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1221 Ciulla, Patricia
T-POLICE NOTIFIED FOR SECOND TIME NO BUSES IN THE AREA.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1229 Ciulla, Patricia
CATALDO WORKING FEMALE SHE WILL BE TRANSPORTED TO CHA.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1234 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1244 Ciulla, Patricia

399 REPORTS DRIVER OF M/V TRANSPORTED TO MGH.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1250 Ciulla, Patricia
SGT TURNER CLEAR ENROUTE BACK TO HQ.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1252 Ciulla, Patricia
399 WILL HANDLE REPORT, ALL OTHER UNITS REMAIN ON SCENE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1312 Ciulla, Patricia
SGT TURNER ON SCENE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1349 Lucero, Paul
Note an elderly female in a small older model sedan drove   
through two cones which prohibited a left turn from North   
Shore Rd onto Oak Island St. I had to slapped the hood in   
order for her to stop her advancing onto Oak Island St as a   
vehicle was attempting to exit. I was able to order the   
elderly driver to turn around and told her Oak Island St was   
blocked. Operator wanted to go to and demanded to go to Jack   
Satter House.   

I told her No numerous times...

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1412 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 REPORTS OAK ISLAND ST IS OPENED UP

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1416 Ciulla, Patricia
TAN-2 CLEAR.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3567-OF

24-3568         1157 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 1863] APARTMENTS - 525 BEACH ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1158 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

jeremy bell 7819575971
fire equipment
sprinkler work
permit: 240118-r

24-3569         1218 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 24 BURNETT RD
                ID:    379 -   
                       Disp-12:31:44  Enrt-12:32:52  Arvd-12:39:20  Clrd-12:42:48
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Matos, Anthony
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1225 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

CALLED IN BY THE SISTER WHO LIVES IN FLORIDA - STATES THAT   
HER SISTER THAT LIVES AT GIVEN ADDRESS IS GETTING MENTALLY   
ABUSED BY HER HUSBAND - R/P STATED EVERY TIME HER SISTER   
TELLS HER HUSBAND SHE IS GOING TO LEAVE HIM HE THREATENED   
HER - HUSBAND STATED HE WILL BURN THE HOUSE DOWN THIS WEEK -   
R/P ALSO STATED HER SISTER HAS BIPOLAR AND IS ON ALOT OF   
MEDICATION AS WELL - R/P IS GOING TO ADVISE HER AUNT TO COME   
INTO THE STATION AS WELL TO FILE A FULL REPORT AND SPEAK TO   
AN OFFICER - R/P STATED HER SISTER IS NOT AWARE THAT THEY   
ARE FILING THIS REPORT AS WELL
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1229 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
R/P IS CONCERNED OF HER WELL BEING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1243 Ciulla, Patricia
102 SPOKE TO FEMALE SHE STATES EVERYTHING IS FINE BETWEEN   
HER AND HER HUSBAND, 102 ADVISED FEMALE OF HER 209A RIGHTS,   
CLEAR.

24-3571         1240 FIRE, OTHER MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 1863] APARTMENTS - 525 BEACH ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:42:18  Enrt-12:42:25  Arvd-12:47:14  Clrd-12:49:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:49:06  InSrvce-12:49:06
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1241 ROPER, MICHAEL

MBX reset

24-3572         1254 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 96] CAREY CIRCLE - 1 CAREY CIR Apt. #503
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-12:56:32  Enrt-12:58:19  Arvd-13:02:49  Clrd-13:20:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:20:07  InSrvce-13:20:07
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:56:32  Enrt-12:58:44  Arvd-13:16:43  Clrd-13:20:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:20:14  InSrvce-13:20:14
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1256 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

81 yo male lower gi bleed .   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1258 ROPER, MICHAEL
A2 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1314 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 5 reports 81 yom lower gi issues   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1314 ROPER, MICHAEL
A4 responding 5 min eta

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1320 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 5 one to CHA

24-3573         1256 WELL BEING CHECK Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 22127] BURLINGTON COAT FACTORY - SUITE 160 - 339 SQUIRE RD
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC NJ Z43NCY
           Vehicle:    BLK 2021 CHEV MAL  Reg: PAR NJ Z43NCY
  VIN: 1G1ZD5ST9MF060130
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1259 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

employee calls in 1 male 1 female in car un sure uif   
conscious, sees small blood on pants .

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1259 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
c/p states they are now awake and okay   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1259 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
nj reg: Z43NCY   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1300 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
declined police fire and medical   
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1300 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
WHILE ON THE LINE W/ CP: CP ADVISED THE PARTIES WOKE UP AND   
DECLINED ANY SERVICES   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1302 Ciulla, Patricia
NOTIFIED VIC-1 THEY REFUSED RESPONSE.

24-3574         1300 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22179] 33 SHERMAN ST - 33 SHERMAN ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-13:02:30  Enrt-13:04:45  Arvd-13:06:37  Clrd-13:11:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:11:25  InSrvce-13:11:25
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1302 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

dpw was called by resd to investigate wires down partially   
in driveway

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1309 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 3 cable wire to 37  sherman cut and removed

24-3575         1301 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 5990] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 106 ELIOT RD Apt. #1
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1302 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

CP STATED ACCIDENTAL, NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL AID NEEDED.   
PINGING 11 METERS OVER ADDRESS PROVIDED. NUMBER I NOT IN   
HOUSE.

24-3577         1306 DIRECTED PATROL AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:06:00  Clrd-13:13:27
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1313 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

24-3576         1307 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 9164] BUSTER BAR - 113 SHIRLEY AVE
           Vehicle:    BLK 2013 AUDI SE A4  Reg: PC MA 3YWT24  VIN: WAUKFAFL6DN035257
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1309 Ciulla, Patricia

M/V STOP BUSTER BAR

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1318 Ciulla, Patricia
DEFECTIVE EQUIPMENT.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1320 Ciulla, Patricia
VERBAL, CLEAR,

24-3578         1314 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
        Primary Id:    402 - Mullen, Shayna
  Location/Address:    [REV 1647] ISLAMIC PROJECT-2ND FLOOR - 41 MARBLE ST
                ID:    402 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:15:20  Clrd-13:18:07
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1319 Mullen, Shayna

over 20 cars parked on street.

24-3579         1322 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 38 CARY AVE
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         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-13:22:47  Enrt-13:25:49  Arvd-13:29:21  Clrd-13:30:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:30:41  InSrvce-13:30:41
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-13:22:47  Enrt-13:25:41  Arvd-13:29:12  Clrd-13:30:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:30:33  InSrvce-13:30:33
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-13:22:47  Enrt-13:25:46  Arvd-13:26:37  Clrd-13:35:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:35:15  InSrvce-13:35:15
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-13:22:47  Enrt-13:25:30  Arvd-13:28:50  Clrd-13:35:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:35:08  InSrvce-13:35:08
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-13:22:47  Enrt-13:25:44  Arvd-13:29:15  Clrd-13:32:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:32:52  InSrvce-13:32:52
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-13:24:08  Enrt-13:25:39  Arvd-13:29:18  Clrd-13:35:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:35:12  InSrvce-13:35:12
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1322 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

oven fire,

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1322 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1323 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

disabled party inside, unable to ambulate   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1324 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
POLICE EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1325 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1326 ROPER, MICHAEL
Police on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1326 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng4 on scene smoke showing   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1327 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 4 contained to the oven   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1328 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 4 oven was in cleaning mode showing some smoke

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1328 ROPER, MICHAEL
C7 on scene assuming command   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1330 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command holding E4 and Ladder 1   
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1332 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command ventilating the house

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1335 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command house ventilated command terminated all out on box   
28

24-3580         1322 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 38 CARY AVE
                ID:    398 -   
                       Disp-13:23:28  Enrt-13:23:52  Arvd-13:27:29  Clrd-13:31:41
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    810 -   
                       Disp-13:24:16  Enrt-13:24:18  Arvd-13:27:31  Clrd-13:31:41
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    328 -   
                       Disp-13:24:34  Enrt-13:24:38  Arvd-13:27:27  Clrd-13:31:41
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    277 -   
                       Disp-13:25:02  Enrt-13:25:04  Arvd-13:25:16  Clrd-13:31:41
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    340 -   
                       Disp-13:25:10                 Arvd-13:25:13  Clrd-13:31:41
                       342 -   
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1323 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

FIRE EN ROUTE FOR OVEN FIRE, DISABLED PARTY INSIDE UNABLE TO   
SELF EXTRICATE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1326 Ciulla, Patricia
D-2 REPORTS SMALL FIRE IN THE STOVE, FIRE ENERTING,

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1327 Ciulla, Patricia
VIC-1 REPORTS HIS SIRENS WERE NOT WORKING IN THE VIC-1   
CRUISER

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1332 Ciulla, Patricia
VIC-1 REPORTS ALL UNITS CLEAR, FIRE REMAIN ON SCENE, CLEAR.

   Original Call #:    24-3579

24-3582         1332 ASSAULT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    379 - Matos, Anthony
  Location/Address:    [REV 4721] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 214 CONSTITUTION AVE
                ID:    379 -   
                       Disp-13:37:02  Enrt-13:38:23  Arvd-13:43:05  Clrd-13:58:52
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    398 -   
                       Disp-13:39:22  Enrt-13:39:26  Arvd-13:43:09  Clrd-14:54:16
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
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        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-13:41:29  Enrt-13:41:32  Arvd-13:47:19  Clrd-13:58:59
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Cipoletta, Randy
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    398 -   
                       Disp-14:54:27                 Arvd-14:54:29  Clrd-16:09:09
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 AUDI Q5  Reg: PC MA 4BSL28  VIN: WA1C2AFPXHA053189
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1336 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p states her nephew assaulted her. He grabbed her by the   
hair and pulled her saying your coming with me. Male party   
took off in a gray audi. white male, orange sweatshirt and   
black beanie. medical aid declined. male party has his   
mother in the vehicle. unknown directin of travel

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1338 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
male party made threats and callers states he possibly has a   
fire arm but never saw one but believes he could have one.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1349 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1352 Ciulla, Patricia

DELTA UNITS REPORTS  M/V HIT MARBLE AT WASHINGTON AT 1:22PM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1354 Ciulla, Patricia
FEMALE DOES NOT WANT TO PERSUE CHARGES, 101 ENROUTE TO COURT   
SO SHE CAN GET 209A.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1401 Ciulla, Patricia
101 ENROUTE TO CHELSEA COURT STARTING MILES: 43211.7 @   
2:00PM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1434 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1435 Ciulla, Patricia

SURROUNDING CITIES AND TOWNS HAVE BOLO.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1445 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1446 Ciulla, Patricia

101 ARRIVED CHELSEA COURT @ 2:15PM ENDING MILE: SHE WILL   
GIVE WHEN SHE GETS IN THE CRUISER

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1550 Kehoe, Theresa
101   
END ML 43214.7

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1551 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ ST ML 43214.7
3:49 BACK TO 214 CONSTITUTION AVE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1608 Kehoe, Theresa
END ML 43217.8
4:08

         Refer To Arrest:      24REV-3582-AR
            Arrest:    ANGELESCO, ANTHONY JOSEPH       
           Address:    103 ESSEX ST   SAUGUS, MA
               Age:    21
           Charges:    A&B ON FAMILY / HOUSEHOLD MEMBER
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3582-OF

24-3583         1342 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV] 127 E MOUNTAIN AVE
                ID:    810 -   
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                                                     Arvd-13:42:00  Clrd-13:49:36
           Vehicle:    WHI 2018 BMW LL X1  Reg: PC MA 2LVB46  VIN: WBXHT3C32J5K26971
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1342 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1349 Ciulla, Patricia
VERBAL, STOP SIGN, AND SPEEDING.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1350 Ciulla, Patricia
CLEAR.

24-3585         1343 FRAUD / FORGERY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #109
                ID:    388 -   
                       Disp-13:51:00  Enrt-13:54:53  Arvd-14:09:38  Clrd-14:42:57
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1350 Apollo, Daniel

r/p needs to speak with an officer regarding fraud r/p is in   
a wheel chair and unable to come to station.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1404 Ciulla, Patricia
STATE STILL HAS ROAD CLOSED DUE TO M/V/A, 104 WILL HAVE A   
DELAYED RESPONSE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1443 Ciulla, Patricia
REPORT TO FOLLOW, CLEAR

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3585-OF

24-3584         1346 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 8181] QUALITY INN - 100 MORRIS ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1347 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

darryl shinn 5088373815
new england safety systems   
strobe trouble shooting   
permit:20240109-c

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1349 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
alarm tech tripped box through, fire alarm did not recieve

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1351 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by alarm company, was informed tech is doing work   
on site
   

24-3586         1350 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 88 CARY AVE @ 85 E MOUNTAIN AVE
                       Lat: +042.411441 Lon: -071.006110   
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:50:00  Clrd-15:17:50
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1350 Ciulla, Patricia

111 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

24-3587         1352 COURTESY RIDE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    305 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:52:00  Clrd-15:42:14
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1353 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1402 Ciulla, Patricia
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C-4 GIVING COURTESY RIDE TO 2 STUDENTS TO MALDEN.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1413 Ciulla, Patricia
C-4 REPORTS 1/2 OF THE ISSUE IS RELOCATED.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1444 Ciulla, Patricia
C-4 REQUEST PER THE PRINCIPAL, 70 KIDS WENT TOWARD  HILL   
PARK   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1452 Ciulla, Patricia
C-4 OFF YEAMANS ST BASKETBALL COURT DISPERSING YOUTHS.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1455 Ciulla, Patricia
GROUP HAS BEEN DISPEARSED.

24-3589         1406 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    359 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:06:00  Clrd-14:08:04
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-14:07:43  Enrt-14:08:02  Arvd-14:18:53  Clrd-15:17:54
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-14:07:51  Enrt-14:07:53  Arvd-14:17:44  Clrd-15:16:43
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-14:08:07  Enrt-14:08:10  Arvd-14:09:42  Clrd-15:17:57
        Arrived By:    Cipoletta, Randy
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-14:09:05  Enrt-14:09:07  Arvd-14:35:05  Clrd-14:35:06
                ID:    366 -   
                       Disp-14:10:47  Enrt-14:10:50  Arvd-14:38:01  Clrd-15:42:36
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    GRY 2020 HOND LL HATCH  Reg: PC MA 5CHN57  VIN: SHHFK7H46LU224110
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1407 Ciulla, Patricia

109, 110 OFF DIRECTED PATROL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1408 Ciulla, Patricia
C-4 REQUEST EXTRA UNITS TO BE IN THE AREA (SCHOOL DISMISSAL)

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1409 Ciulla, Patricia
C-1 ALL CHARLIE UNITS WILL BE IN THE AREA.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1451 Ciulla, Patricia
C-4 OFF BASKET COURT YEAMANS ST. WITH YOUTH DISPERSING THEM

24-3591         1445 FIRE, MVA W / INJURIES MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 87] COPELAND CIRCLE - 1 COPELAND CIR
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-14:46:38  Enrt-14:49:11  Arvd-14:51:13  Clrd-15:03:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:03:10  InSrvce-15:03:10
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:46:38  Enrt-14:48:56                 Clrd-14:55:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:55:00  InSrvce-14:55:00
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-14:46:38                                Clrd-14:46:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:46:46  InSrvce-14:46:46
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1446 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
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2 car mva with injuries located closer to the stop and shop   
side

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1449 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1449 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 3 responding   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1450 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
police enroute   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1451 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng3 on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1454 ROPER, MICHAEL
Eng 3 reports no pi reported for occupants of both cars   
stand down the the ambulance   

24-3592         1446 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [REV 87] COPELAND CIRCLE - 1 COPELAND CIR
                ID:    407 -   
                       Disp-14:47:42  Enrt-14:48:15                 Clrd-14:51:07
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    268 -   
                       Disp-14:49:16  Enrt-14:49:19                 Clrd-14:59:21
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    381 -   
                       Disp-14:50:55  Enrt-14:51:06  Arvd-14:55:34  Clrd-15:13:56
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Arrived By:    Ciulla, Patricia
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    GRY 2010 HOND UT PILOT  Reg: PC MA 7XN852  VIN: 5FNYF4H55AB008543
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 73FB94  VIN: 4T1BE46K69U876101
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1446 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

2 car mva with injuries located closer to the stop and shop   
side   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1450 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
fire and ems enroute

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1517 Kehoe, Theresa
103/ ALL PARTIES DECLINED MEDICAL / NO TOWS/ GIVING THE FM   
WITH PERMIT TILL 11 O'CLOCK TONIGHT TO BRING PERMIT BY   
STATION/ PAPERS EXCHANGED/ CLEAR

   Original Call #:    24-3591

24-3593         1446 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT OTHER    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [REV 87] COPELAND CIRCLE - 1 COPELAND CIR
   Original Call #:    24-3591

24-3596         1459 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    268 - Lucero, Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    268 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:59:00  Clrd-15:13:46
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    BLU 2010 SUBA FORESTER  Reg: PC MA 3ZNV24  VIN: JF2SH6BC7AH901155
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1459 Ciulla, Patricia

TAN-2 OFF WITH MALE OUT FRON TOF THE STATION.
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1508 Kehoe, Theresa
T2 REPORT TO FOLLOW/ CLEAR

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3596-OF

24-3598         1505 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21189] MARIO'S TOW YARD - 22 NAPLES RD
                ID:    394 -   
                       Disp-15:14:53  Enrt-15:14:54                 Clrd-15:15:48
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    381 -   
                       Disp-15:15:40  Enrt-15:15:43  Arvd-15:17:47  Clrd-15:19:44
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1506 VERRUTO, MARISA

cp states theres a tractor trailer and bob cats in the   
middle of the street making it impassible to drive down the   
street. cp states its a hazard.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1519 Kehoe, Theresa
103/ TRAILER AND BOB CAT ARE PARKED ON THE SIDE OF THE   
STREET/ THE CRUISER FIT BY WITH NO PROBLEM/ NO OBSTRUCTION/   
CLEAR

24-3599         1506 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22784] 24 DELANO AVE - 24 DELANO AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-15:06:58  Enrt-15:09:34  Arvd-15:13:34  Clrd-15:25:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:25:44  InSrvce-15:25:44
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:06:58  Enrt-15:09:03  Arvd-15:16:23  Clrd-15:25:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:25:45  InSrvce-15:25:45
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1506 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

91 YO FEMALE FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS, 1ST FLOOR

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1509 VERRUTO, MARISA
A5

24-3601         1509 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 10697] CAMBRIDGE HEALTH ALLIANCE - 454 BROADWAY
          EMS Unit:    AMB1-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:10:29  Enrt-15:18:54  Arvd-15:26:40  Clrd-15:30:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:30:04  InSrvce-15:30:04
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-15:10:29  Enrt-15:13:02  Arvd-15:14:07  Clrd-15:29:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:29:17  InSrvce-15:29:17
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1510 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
65 YO MALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING, EXAM ROOM 13 3RD FLOOR

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1519 VERRUTO, MARISA
A4, 15 min eta

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1522 VERRUTO, MARISA
als on scene

24-3602         1511 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
        Primary Id:    404 - Kong, Orion
  Location/Address:    [REV] 24 LANTERN RD
                ID:    402 -   
                       Disp-15:16:49  Enrt-15:16:50                 Clrd-15:40:50
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-15:40:57  Enrt-15:40:58  Arvd-15:41:09  Clrd-16:26:14
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-15:41:05  Enrt-15:41:07  Arvd-15:41:08  Clrd-16:26:16
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1512 Patrizzi, Guido

Custody Issue. Mother, Melody Hager, refusing to allow   
Lynton custody of their child per court order.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1626 Kehoe, Theresa
106/ REPORT TO FOLLOW / CLEAR

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3602-OF

24-3604         1519 ASSIST CITIZEN CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1524 Patrizzi, Guido

Maria is reporting that her daughter, Lana Logatti, has been   
receieving threats from her husband. Lana is bipolar and   
refuses to report the threats to the police. Maria stated   
that Lana's husband told her that he would burn her house   
down if she did anything he didnt like.   
BHU will be advised of the matter for possible follow up   
with Lana.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1525 Patrizzi, Guido
Lana lives at 24 Burnett Rd. Lana's phone number 978-274-
4829.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1527 Patrizzi, Guido
BHU, Ragucci notified.

24-3603         1522 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 20 OXFORD PARK
                ID:    387 -   
                       Disp-15:23:54  Enrt-15:24:05                 Clrd-15:31:58
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    324 -   
                       Disp-15:24:53  Enrt-15:24:55  Arvd-15:27:46  Clrd-15:32:30
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
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        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1523 VERRUTO, MARISA

front entry door alarm   
no contact with keyholder

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1532 Kehoe, Theresa
117/ ACCIDENTAL / CLEAR

24-3605         1527 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 3704] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 19 OVERLOOK RIDGE TER Apt. #304
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-15:28:41  Enrt-15:30:47  Arvd-15:32:18  Clrd-15:52:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:53:00  InSrvce-15:53:00
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-15:28:41  Enrt-15:30:57  Arvd-15:37:54  Clrd-15:53:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:53:01  InSrvce-15:53:01
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1528 Ohara, Lauren

85 YEAR OLD MALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1540 VERRUTO, MARISA
E3 reports 85 y/o male copd, diff breathing.

24-3606         1527 COURTESY RIDE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    291 -   
                       Disp-15:29:31  Enrt-15:29:33  Arvd-15:29:34  Clrd-15:33:40
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1528 Kehoe, Theresa

C-1 GIVING COURTESY RIDE TO COUPLE HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS TO   
LIBRARY AREA

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1529 Kehoe, Theresa
ST ML 52935
15:24 HRS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1533 Kehoe, Theresa
END ML 52936
15:31

24-3608         1530 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1531 BAEZ, LESLIE

911 HANGUP. CALLED NUMBER BACK WITH NO ANSWER, LEFT VM.   
NOTHING IN HOUSE.

24-3609         1531 UNWANTED PERSON SUBJECT HAS MOVED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    364 -   
                       Disp-15:34:29  Enrt-15:34:47  Arvd-15:34:49  Clrd-15:42:48
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 175
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

                ID:    394 -   
                       Disp-15:35:02  Enrt-15:35:03  Arvd-15:35:05  Clrd-15:42:47
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1532 Ohara, Lauren

LOST PREVENTION STATES MALE PARTY LOCATED IN THE RESTROOM   
REFUSES TO LEAVE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1534 Ohara, Lauren
LOST PREVENTION HAS ASKED MALE PARTY TO COME OUT SEVERAL   
TIMES AND PARTY RESPONDED EACH TIME.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1543 Kehoe, Theresa
107/ MALE DECLINED MEDICAL/ HE HAS BEEN SENT ON HIS WAY/   
UNITS CLEAR

24-3611         1537 ASSIST CITIZEN OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
  Location/Address:    [REV 22366] 15 MILL ST - 15 MILL ST Apt. #2
                ID:    334 -   
                       Disp-15:43:33  Enrt-15:43:34  Arvd-15:59:44  Clrd-16:08:57
        Arrived By:    Herrera, Chase
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    334 -   
                       Disp-16:09:02  Enrt-16:09:04  Arvd-16:09:05  Clrd-16:26:40
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1541 Patrizzi, Guido

assist female party gathering documents that she states are   
at the address with her ex., Solis-Borjas Saulorenan, ACTIVE   
209A in place. Milka states she needs 2 passports and 2   
social security cards for her 2 daughters also listed in the   
209A.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1623 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ SPOKE WITH EX AND HE DOES NOT HAVE THE PASSPORT OR   
SOCIAL SECURITY CARDS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1625 Kehoe, Theresa
CHECKED IN HOUSE AND CALLED FM PARTY / NO ANSWER/ 101 HAS   
BEEN WAITING AT SAID ADDRESS FOR ABOUT 10 MINS AND FM HAS   
NOT ARRIVED YET

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1629 Kehoe, Theresa
101 IS GOING TO CLEAR AS FEMALE HAS NOT ARRIVED/ RELAY THE   
MESSAGE THAT HER EX DOES NOT HAVE THE DOCUMENTS IF SHE CALLS   
BACK/ THEY WILL HAVE TO TAKE IT UP IN COURT/ CLEAR

24-3610         1539 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1539 VERRUTO, MARISA

badge 604

24-3612         1548 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1548 VERRUTO, MARISA

badge 628

24-3614         1557 ASSIST CITIZEN CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   
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        Call Taker:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
  Location/Address:    [REV] 1028 NORTH SHORE RD Apt. #1
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1600 Patrizzi, Guido

Timmealya states Michelle Parker, who she has an active 258E   
order against, called her on 1/17/24 from 617-903-2636 33   
seperate times. I called to Boston PD who stated they were   
unable to serve the order and that the attempted on 1/10 and   
1/11. Due to this, no charges will be put out at this time.   
Timmealya has a court date for 1/24.

24-3615         1559 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1601 Ohara, Lauren

CALLER STATES ACCIDENTAL. NO POLICE, FIRE, OR MEDICAL AID   
NEEDED.

24-3616         1605 UNWANTED PERSON TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 21956] STOP & SHOP - 40 FURLONG DR
                ID:    364 -   
                       Disp-16:07:15  Enrt-16:07:38  Arvd-16:07:39  Clrd-16:46:38
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1606 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED IN THE HALLWAY ON THE TARGET SIDE OLDER WHITE MALE,   
GREEN BAG, BLACK SUITCASE REFUSES TO LEAVE THE PREMISES.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1609 Kehoe, Theresa
107/ ROLL MEDICAL   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1648 Kehoe, Theresa
107/ MALE IS OFF TO MGH BOSTON VIA CATALDO/ CLEAR

24-3617         1609 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 21956] STOP & SHOP - 40 FURLONG DR
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-16:09:36  Enrt-16:11:58  Arvd-16:14:17  Clrd-16:37:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:37:31  InSrvce-16:37:31
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:09:36  Enrt-16:24:29  Arvd-16:32:27  Clrd-16:47:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:47:23  InSrvce-16:47:23
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1609 Kehoe, Theresa

EVALUATION OF MALE PARTY / POLICE ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1624 VERRUTO, MARISA
A4, 8 min eta

   Original Call #:    24-3616

24-3620         1626 POLICE, MEDICAL AID TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 14023] NORTH SUFFOLK MENTAL HEALTH - 529 PROCTOR AVE
                ID:    387 -   



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 177
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

                       Disp-16:29:46  Enrt-16:30:03  Arvd-16:38:55  Clrd-16:50:48
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1629 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

29 YO MALE ALTERED MENTAL, CRISIS IS ON SCENE W/ SECTION 12   
IN HAND, MALE IS BEING AGGRESSIVE TOWARDS EMPLOYEES, NO   
WEAPONS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1629 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
FIRE AND MEDICAL EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1641 Kehoe, Theresa
102/ MALE PARTY IS WALKING UP THE STREET / GOING TO TRY AND   
COMMUNICATE WITH HIM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1703 Kehoe, Theresa
102/ THE SIGN LANGUAGE INTERPRETER WAS ON SCENE   
COMMUNICATING WITH THE MALE PARTY / HE WENT IN THE AMBULANCE   
HIMSELF/ ENROUTE TO MGH VIA CATALDO / CLEAR

24-3618         1627 DIRECTED PATROL AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    334 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:27:00  Clrd-16:30:31
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1628 Kehoe, Theresa

101/ DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1630 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ EVERYTHING CHECKS OUT/ CLEAR

24-3621         1629 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 14023] NORTH SUFFOLK MENTAL HEALTH - 529 PROCTOR AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-16:29:30  Enrt-16:32:00  Arvd-16:35:51  Clrd-16:47:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:47:21  InSrvce-16:47:21
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:29:30  Enrt-16:34:48  Arvd-16:41:57  Clrd-16:47:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:47:30  InSrvce-16:47:30
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1629 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

29 YO MALE ALTERED MENTAL, CRISIS IS ON SCENE W/ SECTION 12   
IN HAND, MALE IS BEING AGGRESSIVE TOWARDS EMPLOYEES, NO   
WEAPONS   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1629 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
POLICE EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1634 VERRUTO, MARISA
A14

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1639 VERRUTO, MARISA
E4 reports 28 y/o male in need a psychiatric evaluation.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1647 VERRUTO, MARISA
one to the general.   

   Original Call #:    24-3620
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24-3622         1643 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:44:34  Clrd-16:51:45

24-3624         1650 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    381 - Ohara, Kevin
  Location/Address:    [REV] 87 CAMPBELL AVE
                ID:    381 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:50:00  Clrd-16:51:27
                ID:    394 -   
                       Disp-16:51:35  Enrt-16:51:48  Arvd-16:52:01  Clrd-17:01:24
           Vehicle:    WHI 2017 LAND UT EVOQUE  Reg: PC MA 2LXJ84  VIN: SALVD2BG2HH208628
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1652 Kehoe, Theresa

104/ MVS/ SPEEDING

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1701 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ CITATION ISSUED / CLEAR

24-3625         1651 ASSIST CITIZEN CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
  Location/Address:    [REV 21990] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 15 PARKSIDE PL
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1655 Patrizzi, Guido

Benjamin stated overnight on 1/13-1/14, his car's windhsield   
was cracked. He was parked in his assigned parking spot.   
Overlook Management refuses to show him or investigate any   
film footage without Police documentation for non valid   
reasons.

24-3626         1655 Assist School Department ARREST(S) MADE    
        Call Taker:    305 - Singer, Joseph
        Primary Id:    305 - Singer, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 21051] REVERE PUBLIC SCHOOL DEPARTMENT - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    305 -   
                       Disp-16:57:27  Enrt-16:57:34  Arvd-16:57:36  Clrd-16:57:39
        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3626-AR
                        Juvenile Arrest
               Age:    14
           Charges:    TRESPASS

24-3627         1657 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    387 -   
                       Disp-16:58:52  Enrt-16:59:09                 Clrd-16:59:33
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    305 -   
                       Disp-16:59:30  Enrt-16:59:31  Arvd-16:59:35  Clrd-16:59:36
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1658 Ohara, Lauren

PRINCIPLES OFFICE, HALL DOORS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1658 Ohara, Lauren
MAIN OFFICE MOTION

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1701 Kehoe, Theresa
C-4 WAS ON SCENE/ THE CLEANING CREW IS IN THE SCHOOL / HE   
CHECKED PRINCIPLES DOORS/ WILL BE THERE FOR A BIT IF   
ANYTHING ELSE COMES IN / ACCIDENTAL / CLEAR
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24-3629         1657 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20253] LIGHT HOUSE NURSING HOME - 204 PROCTOR AVE Apt. #223
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-16:59:21  Enrt-17:02:32  Arvd-17:04:19  Clrd-17:27:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:27:41  InSrvce-17:27:41
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:59:21  Enrt-17:03:49  Arvd-17:07:44  Clrd-17:52:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:52:10  InSrvce-17:52:10
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1659 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

88 yo male generlal weakness - called in by son not on scene

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1703 VERRUTO, MARISA
A13

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1708 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1710 VERRUTO, MARISA
E4 reports 87 y/o male flu like symptoms.   

24-3631         1701 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY OTHER    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20253] LIGHT HOUSE NURSING HOME - 204 PROCTOR AVE
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1702 Ohara, Lauren

2ND FLOOR, ROOM 223, 87 YEAR OLD MALE, LATHARGIC AND   
CONFUSED.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1703 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
duplicate call see 23-3629   

24-3632         1703 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:04:15  Clrd-17:20:29
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1708 Berkowitz, Giana

numerous mv's moved from fire lane

24-3633         1732 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    394 - Pham, Vu
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 87 CAMPBELL AVE
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:32:00  Clrd-17:42:10
           Vehicle:    BLK 2015 GMC PK SIERRA  Reg: PC NH H8752  VIN: 1GTV2UEH1FZ358380
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1732 Kehoe, Theresa

104/ MVS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1733 Kehoe, Theresa
NH H8752   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1748 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ CITATION IN HAND/ CLEAR   

24-3634         1745 Assist School Department REPORT TO FOLLOW    
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        Call Taker:    305 - Singer, Joseph
        Primary Id:    305 - Singer, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    305 -   
                       Disp-17:48:14  Enrt-17:48:16  Arvd-17:48:17  Clrd-17:48:18
       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3634-OF

24-3638         1752 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1809 Ohara, Lauren

CALLER STATES ACCIDENTAL. NO POLICE, FIRE, OR MEDICAL AID   
NEEDED.

24-3639         1758 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 65 BRENTON ST
           Vehicle:    RED 2012 DODG SE AVENGE  Reg: PC MA 2WSZ67  VIN: 1C3CDZCB1CN228121
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1810 Ohara, Lauren
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1811 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED ACROSS THE STREET AT THE DEAD END RED VEHICLE (NO   
PLATE GIVEN) PARKED FOR AN HOUR CALLER THINKS THERE MAY BE   
SOMEONE INSIDE. CALLER STATED "NO ONE EVER PARKS THERE"   
CALLER IS ELDERLY AND CANNOT LEAVE HIS HOUSE TO CHECK.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1814 Kehoe, Theresa
GAVE TO PARKING CONTROL   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1831 Kehoe, Theresa
PC/ VEHICLE IS UNOCCUPIED AND PARKED LEGALLY / CLEAR

24-3636         1806 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
        Primary Id:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 104 CAMPBELL AVE
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:06:10  Clrd-18:10:56
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    WHI 2017 SUBA SE WRX  Reg: PC MA 9YF249  VIN: JF1VA1B6XH9822554
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1806 Kehoe, Theresa

117/ MVS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1821 Kehoe, Theresa
117/ VERBAL WARNING/ CLEAR

24-3637         1808 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 198 RESERVOIR AVE
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1809 BAEZ, LESLIE

911 HANGUP CALLER CONFIRMED ACCIDENTAL, PHONE IS BROKEN.NO   
POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL NEEDED

24-3640         1818 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
        Primary Id:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 797 WINTHROP AVE
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:18:20  Clrd-18:29:24
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 VOLK VN ROUTAN  Reg: PC MA 7PL136  VIN: 2V8HW54X29R579716
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1819 Kehoe, Theresa

117/ MVS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1826 Kehoe, Theresa



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 181
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

MA 7PL136

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1829 Kehoe, Theresa
117/ CITATION IN HAND/ CLEAR

24-3641         1818 SERVE, SUMMONS PAPERWORK SERVED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    398 - Berkowitz, Giana
  Location/Address:    [REV] 90 GRAND VIEW AVE
                ID:    398 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:18:00  Clrd-18:37:24
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1818 Kehoe, Theresa

105/ ATTEMPT TO SERVE SUMMONS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1908 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ SERVED IN HAND / CLEAR

24-3644         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
       Vicinity of:    [REV] NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    394 -   
                       Disp-18:41:58  Enrt-18:42:17  Arvd-18:48:29  Clrd-19:14:58
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    GRY 2016 HOND 4D CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 3FMB15  VIN: 19XFC2F56GE212970
           Vehicle:    WHI 2019 HOND UT CR-V  Reg: PC MA 4MBX74  VIN: 2HKRW2H88KH634108
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1837 Ohara, Lauren

PRIOR TO THE BRIDGE MVA NO INJURY HELP WITH EXCHANGING   
PAPERWORK

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1839 Ohara, Lauren
WHITE HONDA CRV PLATE-4MBX74 MA GRAY HONDA CIVIC PLATE-
3FMB15 MA.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1903 Kehoe, Theresa
104/
THE CIVIC REAR ENDED THE CRV AT A STOP SIGN   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1904 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ ALL PARTIES DECLINED MEDICAL / NO TOWS/ FOLLOWING ON   
PARTY HOME TO ENSURE SAFETY   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1915 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ SERVICES RENDERED / CLEAR   

24-3642         1834 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    334 - Herrera, Chase
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    334 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:34:00  Clrd-18:35:10
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1834 Kehoe, Theresa

101/ DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1835 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ CLEAR

24-3643         1837 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
        Primary Id:    324 - Chhom, Pheachey
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    324 -   
                                                     Arvd-18:37:07  Clrd-18:44:01
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    BLK 2020 FORD VN TRANSIT  Reg: LV MA LVA5406  VIN: 1FBVU4X80LKA15219
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1837 Kehoe, Theresa
117/ MVS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1844 Kehoe, Theresa
117/ CLEAR WITH A VERBAL   

24-3648         1844 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1846 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

CP STATED NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL AID NEEDED, PINGIGN 48   
METERS OVER ADDRESS, NUMBER IS NOT IN HOUSE.

24-3649         1903 FIRE, OTHER MASTER BOX RESET    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 8181] QUALITY INN - 100 MORRIS ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-19:03:50  Enrt-19:03:54  Arvd-19:03:55  Clrd-19:04:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:04:16  InSrvce-19:04:16
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1904 VERRUTO, MARISA

mb wound and on set

   Original Call #:    24-3584

24-3651         1953 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1954 BAEZ, LESLIE

911 HANGUP/ PREFIXED 911 NUMBER, UNABLE TO CALL BACK.   
NOTHING IN HOUSE.

24-3652         2001 HARRASSMENT PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20396] DUNKIN DONUTS BROADWAY - 145 BROADWAY
                ID:    334 -   
                       Disp-20:05:25  Enrt-20:05:50  Arvd-20:13:46  Clrd-20:14:40
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    WHI 2024 HOND UT PILOT  Reg: PC MA 5BPV67  VIN: 5FNYG1H86RB017804
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2004 Ohara, Lauren

EMPLOYEE STATES A FEMALE PARTY IN A WHITE HONDA PLATE-5BPV67   
IS BLOCKING THE DRIVE THRU WINDOW AND VERBALLY HARRASSING   
THE EMPLOYEE'S

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2005 Ohara, Lauren
WHITE FEMALE, BLACK HAIR, BLACK SWEATER GOT OUT AND IS   
BANGING ON THE DRIVE THRU WINDOW

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2007 Ohara, Lauren
EMPLOYEE HAS LOCKED THE DOORS FROM THE INSIDE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2015 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ ANGRY CUSTOMER/ SHE WAS UPSET OVER THE SERVICE/ PEACE   
HAS BEEN RESTORED /CLEAR

24-3653         2007 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2009 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

UNABLE TO CALL BACK, 911 PREFIXED NUMBER. PINGING 330 METERS   
OVER 100 VFW PKWY, NUMBER IS NOT IN HOUSE.

24-3655         2013 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   
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        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 76 JOHN MOONEY RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-20:14:12  Enrt-20:16:39  Arvd-20:18:35  Clrd-20:23:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:23:27  InSrvce-20:23:27
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-20:14:12  Enrt-20:16:24  Arvd-20:18:55  Clrd-20:21:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:21:13  InSrvce-20:21:13
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-20:14:12  Enrt-20:16:40  Arvd-20:18:55  Clrd-20:23:29
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:23:29  InSrvce-20:23:29
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2014 BAEZ, LESLIE

CALLED IN BY ALARM COMPANY
 FIRST FLOOR FRONT HALL SMOKE DETECTORS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2018 VERRUTO, MARISA
E4 on scene nothing showing.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2019 VERRUTO, MARISA
C6 on scene with the companies assuming command.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2021 VERRUTO, MARISA
command reports local alarm set off by candles, command   
terminated.

24-3656         2037 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2040 Ohara, Lauren

NO ANSWER ON THE CALL BACK, VOICEMAIL LEFT. NUMBER IN HOUSE   
COMES OUT OF WINTHROP.

24-3657         2044 DISTURBANCE, NOISE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 22983] 148 PEARL AVE - 148 PEARL AVE
                ID:    364 -   
                       Disp-20:52:00  Enrt-20:52:37  Arvd-20:57:45  Clrd-21:10:24
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    381 -   
                       Disp-20:59:49  Enrt-21:01:44  Arvd-21:01:45  Clrd-21:10:25
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 KIA UT SPORTAGE  Reg: PC MA 4GDT97  VIN: KNDPUCAF2P7076828
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2049 Ohara, Lauren

ACROSS FROM SAID ADDRESS A SMALL GRAY SUV WITH THE MUSIC   
LOUD AND CAR IS IDILING. NO PLATE GIVEN. CALLER STATES 3   
PEOPLE INSIDE, NO DISCRIPTIONS.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2103 Kehoe, Theresa
107/ VEHICLE WAS PLAYING VERY LOUD MUSIC/ COULD HEAR IT UP   
THE STREET/ OCCUPIED 4X
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2103 Kehoe, Theresa
103 ENROUTE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2107 Kehoe, Theresa
107/ Parties were using 94C as well

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2126 Kehoe, Theresa
107/ THE MUSIC WAS SHUT OFF/ VEHICLE WAS PARKED/ PARTIES ARE   
GOING TO A FRIENDS HOUSE ON WEBSTER ST/ PEACE RESTORED/   
CLEAR

24-3658         2050 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE OTHER    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 20336] NORTHGATE APARTMENTS/LANTERN RD LLC - 237 LANTERN RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-20:53:09  Enrt-20:54:58  Arvd-20:58:12  Clrd-21:02:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:02:06  InSrvce-21:02:06
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-20:53:09  Enrt-20:54:57  Arvd-20:56:39  Clrd-21:10:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:10:11  InSrvce-21:10:11
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-20:53:09  Enrt-20:54:56  Arvd-20:58:11  Clrd-21:02:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:02:01  InSrvce-21:02:01
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-20:53:09  Enrt-20:54:20  Arvd-20:57:56  Clrd-21:09:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:09:22  InSrvce-21:09:22
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-20:53:09  Enrt-20:54:59  Arvd-20:56:47  Clrd-21:10:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:10:13  InSrvce-21:10:13
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-20:55:05  Enrt-20:55:07  Arvd-20:58:13  Clrd-21:01:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:01:52  InSrvce-21:01:52
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2052 Ohara, Lauren

INSIDE ODOR OF SMOKE IN THE HALLWAY CALLER LIVES ON THE 2ND   
FLOOR.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2052 Ohara, Lauren
CALLER IS LOCATED IN APT. 28

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2052 Ohara, Lauren
NO ALARMS SOUNDING.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2058 VERRUTO, MARISA
C6 on scene assuming command.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2100 VERRUTO, MARISA
command reports investigating smoke condition, holding all   



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 185
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

companies.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2101 VERRUTO, MARISA
command reports small cooking fire contained to the pan,   
holidng E4/S2.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2112 VERRUTO, MARISA
command reports food on the stove in apartment 22, building   
has been ventilated, the alarms never sounded. maintenance   
has been notified to have it serviced, command terminated.

24-3660         2103 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING OTHER    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 22254] LUPITA BAKERY - 109 SHIRLEY AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-21:06:11  Enrt-21:08:04  Arvd-21:10:23  Clrd-21:16:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:16:19  InSrvce-21:16:19
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-21:06:11  Enrt-21:07:11  Arvd-21:10:09  Clrd-21:16:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:16:21  InSrvce-21:16:21
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-21:09:27  Enrt-21:10:17                 Clrd-21:12:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:12:19  InSrvce-21:12:19
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2105 Ohara, Lauren

ALARM COMPANY STATES...ZONE 195 FIRE ALARM, KITCHEN CARBON.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2112 VERRUTO, MARISA
L1 reports investigating a CO activation.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2113 VERRUTO, MARISA
C6 reports set off by a power washer, L1 will have command.   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2116 VERRUTO, MARISA
command reports set off by workers using a pwer washer,   
alarm system restored. command terminated.   

24-3661         2117 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 1863] APARTMENTS - 525 BEACH ST Apt. #204
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-21:18:32  Enrt-21:19:22  Arvd-21:20:54  Clrd-21:27:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:27:28  InSrvce-21:27:28
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:18:32  Enrt-21:19:38  Arvd-21:21:00  Clrd-21:33:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:33:22  InSrvce-21:33:22
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2118 Ohara, Lauren

LIFELINE ACTIVATION, FEMALE, NO AGE GIVEN, NO CONTACT MADE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2119 VERRUTO, MARISA
A15
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2120 Ohara, Lauren
62 YEAR OLD FEMALE

24-3662         2117 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    394 - Pham, Vu
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 473 REVERE BEACH PKWY @ 8 HILLSIDE AVE
                       Lat: +042.404291 Lon: -071.002439   
                ID:    394 -   
                                                     Arvd-21:17:00  Clrd-21:20:40
           Vehicle:    WHI 2013 BMW SE 335XI  Reg: PC MA 2RKL58  VIN: WBA3B9C52DF585506
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2119 Kehoe, Theresa

104/ MVS
MA 2RKL58

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2123 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ VERBAL WARNING/ CLEAR

24-3663         2146 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    334 -   
                                                     Arvd-21:46:00  Clrd-21:49:21
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2146 Kehoe, Theresa

101/ DIRECTED PATROL @ WARMING CENTER

24-3665         2232 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24872] PAWS & PLAY DOG PARK - 68 SARGENT ST
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2236 Ohara, Lauren

FEMALE PARTY STATES AN IRRATIC DRIVER IN A RED SUV DROVE BY   
THE PARK AND HEADED TOWARDS EVERETT. WHITE MALE. EVERETT   
NOTIFIED.

24-3668         2250 DISTURBANCE, NOISE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22119] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 21 OVERLOOK RIDGE TER Apt. #332
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-23:22:03  Enrt-23:22:06  Arvd-23:28:16  Clrd-23:42:35
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2252 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

LOUD MUSIC. CALLED IN BY THE DOWNSTAIRS NEIGHBOR.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2343 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
M PARTY PLAYING VIDEO GAMES WITH HIS FRIENDS. HAS BEEN   
ADVISED.

24-3669         2311 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-23:20:13  Enrt-23:20:16  Arvd-23:20:17  Clrd-23:23:24
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2314 Dutra, Cristiano

Cp is attempting to enter the warming center but was told by   
staff he would need an officer present to be let in the   
building.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2323 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
101 CLEAR SERVICE RENDERED
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24-3670         2314 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATION NO FIRE   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 24889] SHIRLEY VENTURES LLC - 180 SHIRLEY AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-23:15:22  Enrt-23:18:36  Arvd-23:23:17  Clrd-23:26:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:26:23  InSrvce-23:26:23
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-23:15:22  Enrt-23:18:27  Arvd-23:20:20  Clrd-23:26:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:26:22  InSrvce-23:26:22
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-23:15:22  Enrt-23:18:37  Arvd-23:20:53  Clrd-23:26:24
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:26:24  InSrvce-23:26:24
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2315 Dutra, Cristiano

Called in by the alarm company for the third floor east   
stairs

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2318 KAISER, BRENNA
c6   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2320 KAISER, BRENNA
C6 ON SCENE ASSUMING COMMAND, NOTHING SHOWING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2326 KAISER, BRENNA
C6: SET OFF BY SMOKING ON THIRD FLOOR, SYSTEM RESTORED   
COMMAND TERMINATED

24-3671         2333 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2333 KAISER, BRENNA

BADGE 619

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0745 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
BADGE 538 RELIEVING BADGE 619.

   Original Call #:    24-3612

24-3672         2349 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    395 - Crevoiserat, D, Dash Paul
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    395 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:49:00  Clrd-23:54:48
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2349 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

105 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2355 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

24-3673         2356 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    395 - Crevoiserat, D, Dash Paul
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20544] GREATER BOSTON INDOOR SPORTS - 321 CHARGER ST
                       Lat: +042.427960 Lon: -071.006660   
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                ID:    395 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:56:00  Clrd-01/20/2024 @ 00:15:50
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2356 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

105 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0015 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

For Date: 01/20/2024  -  Saturday   

24-3674         0002 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0002 KAISER, BRENNA

636

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0747 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
BADGE 565 RELIEVING BADGE 636.

   Original Call #:    24-3610

24-3675         0036 ALARM, BURGLAR NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22107] BIKERS OUTFITTERS - 1039 BROADWAY
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-00:37:49  Enrt-00:38:22  Arvd-00:41:02  Clrd-00:41:03
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0037 Dutra, Cristiano

Called in by the alarm company for a interior motion from   
the offive

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0041 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
ALARM COMPANY CALLED BACK AND STATE THEY SPOKE WITH A   
KEYHOLDER, WHO STATED A FALSE ALARM AND PROVIDED THE CORRECT   
PASSCODE.

24-3680         0106 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 24568] 61 EVERARD ST - 61 EVERARD ST Apt. #5
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-01:06:14  Enrt-01:09:22  Arvd-01:11:11  Clrd-01:18:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:18:32  InSrvce-01:18:32
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:06:14  Enrt-01:09:32  Arvd-01:15:58  Clrd-01:46:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:46:17  InSrvce-01:46:17
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0106 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

EVAL ON PARTY INVOLVED IN DOMESTIC

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0106 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
POLICE ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0118 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 1 BACK IN CATALDO TO TRANSPORT   

   Original Call #:    24-3679

24-3681         0107 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
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        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    395 - Crevoiserat, D, Dash Paul
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20706] SQUIRE LOUNGE - 604 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    395 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:07:00  Clrd-02:15:31
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0108 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

CLOSINGS

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0215 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

24-3682         0125 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    401 - Mclaughlin, Michael
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20773] OCEAN SIDE LOUNGE - 1290 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    401 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:25:00  Clrd-01:50:10
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0125 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

CLOSING

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0150 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

24-3683         0130 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    396 - Redding, Daniel
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21299] LAS VEGAS RESTAURANT - 107 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    396 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:30:00  Clrd-02:06:53
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-01:50:17  Enrt-01:50:18  Arvd-01:50:20  Clrd-02:06:54
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0131 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

CLOSING

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0207 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

24-3684         0144 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 952] OCEAN VILLAGE TOWER - 370 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.410060 Lon: -070.992040   
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0146 Dutra, Cristiano

911 abandoned called pinging 15 meters from the attached   
address. Upon call back caller stated it was an accidental   
call and hung up. No history with the phone number.

24-3685         0157 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21186] STATE POLICE - 220 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-01:57:30  Enrt-02:00:45  Arvd-02:03:07  Clrd-02:12:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:12:25  InSrvce-02:12:25
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:57:30  Enrt-01:57:52  Arvd-02:05:15  Clrd-02:48:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:48:53  InSrvce-02:48:53
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0157 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY CATALDO. MALE PARTY DK, PER STATE POICE.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0212 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 5: 32 YO MALE ETOH BEING EVALUATED BY CATALDO, RETURNING   
IN SERVICE   
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24-3686         0206 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    385 - Osorio, Jose
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    385 -   
                                                     Arvd-02:06:00  Clrd-02:07:23
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0207 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

102 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0207 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

24-3687         0349 ALARM, BURGLAR NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22181] 3 EVERETT ST Apt. #3-D2
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0352 Dutra, Cristiano

called in by the alarm company for back door motion no   
contact with a key holder

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0352 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CANCEL PER ALARM COMPANY

24-3688         0431 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 83 KIMBALL AVE
                ID:    396 -   
                       Disp-04:33:24  Enrt-04:35:18  Arvd-04:39:57  Clrd-04:45:42
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-04:33:38  Enrt-04:34:21  Arvd-04:44:37  Clrd-04:44:38
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0433 Dutra, Cristiano

Called in by the neighbor stated he heard a male party   
banging on the window screaming "somebody help me".

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0446 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
103 SPOKE TO M PARTY WHO IS IN GOOD HEALTH. UNIT CLEAR

24-3691         0651 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 11455] 16 GILBERT AVE - 16 GILBERT AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-06:51:41  Enrt-06:55:03  Arvd-06:58:53  Clrd-07:09:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:09:05  InSrvce-07:09:05
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-06:51:41  Enrt-06:52:35  Arvd-06:58:55  Clrd-07:09:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:09:39  InSrvce-07:09:39
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-06:56:09  Enrt-06:56:10  Arvd-07:09:06  Clrd-07:09:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:09:37  InSrvce-07:09:37
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0651 KAISER, BRENNA

69 YEAR OLD FEMALE CHEST PAIN
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0652 KAISER, BRENNA
A5 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0656 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
ALS-5 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0709 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E5: CATALDO HAS ONE TO TRANSPORT.

24-3695         0727 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21940] PROSPECT HOUSE - 420 RESERVOIR AVE Apt. #322
                       Lat: +042.411870 Lon: -071.028630   
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-07:28:48  Enrt-07:31:23  Arvd-07:34:10  Clrd-07:46:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:46:59  InSrvce-07:46:59
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:28:48  Enrt-07:36:12  Arvd-07:41:39  Clrd-07:51:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:51:47  InSrvce-07:51:47
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0728 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

91 year old male stomach pains, called in by front desk

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0736 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A2 RESPONDING.

24-3697         0745 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0745 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

BADGE 538.

   Original Call #:    24-3671

24-3698         0747 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0747 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

BADGE 565.

   Original Call #:    24-3674

24-3700         0824 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:25:13  Clrd-08:32:59
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0825 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3701         0837 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:37:00  Clrd-08:43:15
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0837 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

108 DIRECTED PATROL
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0843 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR, NO ACTION REQUIRED

24-3702         0843 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:43:00  Clrd-08:52:52
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0844 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

105 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0853 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR NOTHING SHOWING

24-3703         0844 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20686] ST JEAN CREDIT UNION - 171 VFW PKWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:44:00  Clrd-08:58:58
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0845 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

108 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0859 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR NA

24-3704         0853 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:54:34  Clrd-09:03:17
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0854 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3706         0903 UNWANTED PERSON ARREST(S) MADE    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Primary Id:    359 - Cipoletta, Randy
  Location/Address:    [REV 978] OCEAN PLACE TOWER - 388 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.411970 Lon: -070.990860   
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-09:07:06  Enrt-09:08:00  Arvd-09:11:29  Clrd-09:44:14
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-09:07:21  Enrt-09:07:59  Arvd-09:13:11  Clrd-09:44:13
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    328 -   
                       Disp-09:12:48  Enrt-09:12:50  Arvd-09:17:36  Clrd-09:44:16
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    298 -   
                       Disp-09:20:10  Enrt-09:20:12  Arvd-09:28:44  Clrd-09:44:15
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    361 -   
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                       Disp-09:21:33  Enrt-09:21:35  Arvd-09:32:24  Clrd-09:44:14
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0906 ROPER, MICHAEL

rp says on the 11th floor stairwell a black male party   
wearing jeans and a grey sweater has a knife in his right   
front pocket ..rp says this is an oning issue revere police   
were last there on jan 17th for the same party ..rp says to   
meet the maintence man named gabriel in the  lobby

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0907 ROPER, MICHAEL
rp says the party is  homeless and tries to open the vacant   
apts door  looking for shelter

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0921 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PER VICTOR 2, M PARTY IS ON THE 11TH FLOOR BRANDISHING A   
KNIFE ATTEMPTING TO BREAK INTO APT'S.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0930 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PER VICTOR 2 TOWARDS RESPONDING UNITS, USE CAUTION BECAUSE M   
PARTY DEFICATED ON THE STAIRS

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0935 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
MALE PARTY HAS 4 IN HAND   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0942 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
107 TRANSPORTING M PARTY BACK TO STATION   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0944 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
103 TAKING ARREST NUMBER

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0946 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
UNITS CLEAR

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0946 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ARREST MADE

         Refer To Arrest:      24REV-3706-AR
            Arrest:    WOOTEN, THOMAS J       
           Address:    66 CANAL ST   BOSTON, MA
               Age:    57
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       WARRANT ARREST
                       TRESPASS
                       ATTEMPT TO COMMIT CRIME

24-3707         0918 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS WELLENESS CENTER - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:19:35  Clrd-09:23:53
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0919 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3708         0918 MOTOR VEHICLE,RECOVERED STOLEN TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                       Disp-09:22:36  Enrt-09:23:35  Arvd-09:24:58  Clrd-09:43:46
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    GRN 2016 KIA 4H SOUL  Reg: PC MA 9798TP  VIN: KNDJP3A54G7851053
             Towed:    For: STOLEN / RECOVERED By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0921 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
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employee states blue kia found running in parking lot.   
ignition is popped. belongings found on ground outside   
vehice
ma reg: 3ydl24

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0928 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ACTION EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0929 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
108: MA REG 9798TP 2016 KIA SOUL COLOR GREEN, STOLEN OUT OF   
GLOUCESTER   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0930 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
108: VEHICLE HAS BROKEN WINDOWS

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0937 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ACTION ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0939 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PER 108 DAMAGES TO THE VEHICLE INCLUDE, STEARING COLUMN AND   
REAR PASSENGER WINDOW   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0958 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
HIT AND LOCATE SENT TO GLOUCESTER PD   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1057 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
GLOUCESTER PD CONFIRMED   

24-3709         0947 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22042] SHELL GAS - 41 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:47:00  Clrd-09:50:07
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0947 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

108 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0950 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR NA

24-3710         0947 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 7541] 595 REVERE BEACH PKWY - 595 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #53
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-09:49:04  Enrt-09:52:49  Arvd-09:54:16  Clrd-10:24:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:24:51  InSrvce-10:24:51
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-09:49:04  Enrt-09:51:08  Arvd-09:52:58  Clrd-10:24:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:24:53  InSrvce-10:24:53
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0948 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

father and son physically fighting , no weapons possible   
injuries

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0949 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
now sperated   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0950 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
father is in bedroom , needs ems bleeding from mouth   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0952 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
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A15 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1024 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
RSQ2: ONE TO MGH.

24-3711         0948 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:48:59  Clrd-09:50:35
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0948 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3714         1003 ASSIST CITIZEN NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1006 ROPER, MICHAEL

RP says her car is missing from the hotel parking lot was   
advsied to come to HQ to reports her car stolen

24-3716         1018 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 56 ARNOLD ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1020 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p stated she called on aciident. declined   
police fire medical. nothing pertinant in house

24-3718         1022 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 139 MOUNTAIN AVE
           Vehicle:    GRY 2005 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 3VDT54  VIN: 1HGCM56495A167548
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1024 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

resd says blee honda accord, blocking hydrant   
ma reg: 3vdt54
would like to remain anonymous

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1026 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PARKING CONTROL NOTIFIED

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1032 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PER PARKING CONTROL, PPARKING CITATION ISSUED.

24-3720         1036 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1037 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back , unable to leave vm
pinging 25 meters from 26 tapley ave. number not in house

24-3721         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOLEN TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    298 - Duca, Joseph
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    298 -   
                       Disp-10:46:27  Enrt-10:47:17  Arvd-10:51:46  Clrd-11:29:56
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    BLU 2020 KIA UT SPORTAGE  Reg: PC MA 3YDL24  VIN: KNDPMCAC6L7797007
             Towed:    For: RECOVERED BFOR REPORTED STOLEN By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1045 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
employee called in blue kia in lot car is running ignition   
is poppeed. contact employee he can direct you to car

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1046 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
MA REG: 3YDL24

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1100 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
107 CONFIRMS HER BELONGINGS ARE IN THE VEHICLE AND THE   
IGNITION IS POPPED OUT   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1105 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ACTION EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1107 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
107: VEHICLE IS NOT DRIVABLE, WILL BE TOWED TO ACTION. R/O   
WILL NEED TO COME INTO THE STATION FOR PAPERWORK   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1117 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
107: VEHICLE WAS STOLEN, BUT WAS BROUGHT BACK. R/O WAS   
ADVISED TO GO TO THE STATION AND FILE A REPORT

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1130 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
107 CLEAR ACTION HAS VEHICLE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1142 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
107 TAKING OF, FEMALE PARTY AT THE STATION FOR PAPERWORK.   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1143 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CALL REASON CODE UPDATED TO SMV

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3721-OF

24-3723         1048 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV] 10 HAUMAN ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1049 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 hang up called back  left message nothing showing in   
house on the number pinged at 2 meters

24-3725         1113 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    309 - Romero, Jorge
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    309 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:13:00  Clrd-11:32:19
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1113 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

104 PROPERTY CHECK

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1143 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLAER

24-3727         1146 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 23630] 56 SHIRLEY AVE - 56 SHIRLEY AVE Apt. #2
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:47:33  Enrt-11:51:21  Arvd-11:54:00  Clrd-11:59:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:59:25  InSrvce-11:59:25
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:48:18  Enrt-11:49:13  Arvd-11:52:17  Clrd-11:58:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:58:53  InSrvce-11:58:53
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
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        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1147 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

5 yo male unable to ambulate called in by mother

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1148 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
POLICE EN ROUTE.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1151 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A15 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1159 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E5: 5 YEAR OLD MALE, POSSIBLE INFECTION OF THE LEG. CATALDO   
REMAINS ON SCENE.

24-3728         1148 POLICE, MEDICAL AID SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 23630] 56 SHIRLEY AVE - 56 SHIRLEY AVE Apt. #2
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-11:48:45  Enrt-11:49:09  Arvd-11:54:07  Clrd-11:59:13
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1148 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

5 yo male unable to ambulate . ems en route

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1148 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by mother on scene   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1202 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
104 CLEAR STRAIGHT MEDICAL

   Original Call #:    24-3727

24-3729         1157 PARKING, BLOCKED DRIVEWAY PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 27 CHEEVER ST
           Vehicle:    GRY 2014 FORD LL EXPLORER  Reg: PC MA 3KYF53  VIN: 1FM5K8GT9EGC37630
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1159 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

resd says car partially blocking driveway
ma reg: 3kyf53

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1200 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PARKING CONTROL NOTIFIED

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1216 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PARKING TICKET ISSUED BY PARKING CONTROL. VEHICLE BLOCKING   
DRIVEWAY BY A FOOT.

24-3731         1227 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    309 - Romero, Jorge
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20806] MARINA RESTAURANT AT THE WHARF - 543 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-12:29:22  Enrt-12:29:23  Arvd-12:29:24  Clrd-12:37:57
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1229 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

104 PROPERTY CHECK   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1237 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
104 CLEAR

24-3732         1235 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
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  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:36:08  Clrd-12:41:59
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1236 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1242 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105: CLEAR, SPOKE TO AN EMPLOYEE. NOTHING SHOWING

24-3733         1240 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 35 ROUGHAN ST
           Vehicle:    GRY 2011 TOYT SE COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 4JBH25  VIN: 2T1BU4EE7BC596757
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1242 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

TRESPASS TOW
MA REG:4JBH25 2011 GRAY TOYOTA COROLLA

24-3734         1241 MOTOR VEHICLE, REPOSSESSION TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 22984] 16 PRATT PL - 16 PRATT PL
           Vehicle:    WHI 2016 JEEP UT RENEGADE  Reg: PC MA 3JWK37  VIN: ZACCJBBW9GPC90654
             Towed:    For: REPOSSED By: PRIVATE REPO CO. To: PRIVATE PROPERTY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1244 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

VEHICLE REPOSSESSION MA REG: 3JWK37 2016 JEEP RENEGADE COLOR   
WHITE - TOWED BY NEW ENGLAND ADJUSTMENT BUREAU INC

24-3735         1248 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 22157] SUSAN B. ANTHONY SCHOOL - 107 NEWHALL ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:48:38  Clrd-12:51:08
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1248 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3736         1248 KEEP THE PEACE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-13:02:52                                Clrd-13:02:59
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1302 Apollo, Daniel

r/p requested an officers pressence to gather some   
belongings at 250 braoway apt 417 the plantiff of the 258E   
did not answer phone. R/P was unable to collect belongings.   
R/P wil try agian the fallowing day.

24-3737         1301 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 1647] ISLAMIC PROJECT-2ND FLOOR - 41 MARBLE ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:02:51  Clrd-13:05:45
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1302 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3738         1301 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20564] DUNKIN DONUTS - 555 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    309 -   
                       Disp-13:05:30  Enrt-13:06:02  Arvd-13:14:14  Clrd-13:25:50
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1303 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/20/2024 1305 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

CALLED BY PASSERBY DISABLED VEHICLE HEADING SOUTH BOUND  -   
GOLD VEHICLE  STOPPED IN TRAFFIC WITH HAZARDS ON

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1326 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
104 SEARCHED BOTH SIDES NOTHING SHOWING

24-3739         1307 WELL BEING CHECK TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 8808] PRETZEL TIME - 4 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-13:09:31  Enrt-13:10:04  Arvd-13:16:09  Clrd-13:37:49
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1309 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

PASSERBY SAYS WHITE  MALE SEEMS DISORIENTED AND UNEASY ON   
FEET  RED BACKPACK AND JEANS IN FRONT OF PRETZEL FACTORY   
POSSIBLE 94C

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1319 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105 ROLL MEDICAL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1336 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
M PARTY TRANSPORTED TO THE WHIDDEN VIA CATALDO

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1338 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105 CLEAR

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1338 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
M PARTY WAS CONCIOUS AND ALERT

24-3740         1317 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20599] DUNKIN DONUTS - 30 SQUIRE RD
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1318 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 hang up pinged at 4 meters ..called back left message   
nothing showing in house

24-3741         1318 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV 8808] PRETZEL TIME - 4 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-13:18:57  Enrt-13:20:32  Arvd-13:22:42  Clrd-13:30:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:30:50  InSrvce-13:30:50
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:18:57  Enrt-13:23:41  Arvd-13:28:28  Clrd-13:30:48
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:30:48  InSrvce-13:30:48
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1318 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

EVAL ON M PARTY

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1319 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
POLICE ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1323 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A15 RESPONDING.
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   Original Call #:    24-3739

24-3743         1330 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:30:00  Clrd-13:50:39
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1330 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

108 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1404 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLEAR

24-3744         1335 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 8733] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 77 HUTCHINSON ST
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 2LGC67  VIN: 2HGES26783H578218
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1336 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

TRESPASS TOW BY ACTION MA REG: 2LGC67 2003 HONDA CIVIC COLOR   
BLK, TOWED FOR "NO REVERE HOUSING STICKER"

24-3745         1349 PUBLIC SAFETY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-13:50:32  Enrt-13:50:35  Arvd-13:50:38  Clrd-14:03:28
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    810 -   
                       Disp-13:50:45  Enrt-13:50:46  Arvd-14:00:23  Clrd-14:03:29
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
           Vehicle:    BLU 2021 NISS LL ROGUE  Reg: PC MA 2HDR36  VIN: JN8AT3BB1MW209167
           Vehicle:    BLK 2014 FORD LL ESCAPE  Reg: PC MA 3SNR65  VIN: 1FMCU9GX6EUB37013
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1349 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

105: DEBRIS IN THE ROADWAY - CONTACT DPW

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1351 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
DPW NOTIFIED AND EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1355 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
A PLATE WAS AMONG THE DEBRIS ON THE ROAD MA REG: 2HDR36

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1403 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
OWNER OF THE PLATE RETURMED TO GATHER IT AND IS REPORTING   
THAT AN ACCIDENT OCCURED AT AROUND 1330 INVOLVING HIMSELF   
WITH MA REG: 2HDR36 AND MA REG: 2HDR36. PAPERWORK WAS   
EXCHANGED

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1403 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
105 AND 108 CLEAR

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1404 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
UNITS WERE ABLE TO REMOVE BIGGER DEBRIS FROM THE ROAD

24-3747         1400 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1403 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP- CALLED BACK, C.P DECLINDE POLICE FIRE MEDICAL   
BUT DISCONNECTED BEFORE LOCATION WAS GIVEN
PINGING 18 METERS FROM 39 CASE DR. NUMBER NOT IN HOUSE
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24-3749         1410 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 8037] FLAMING GRILL BUFFET - 31 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:10:00  Clrd-14:37:28
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1410 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

108 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1437 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CLAER NA

24-3752         1429 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 113 GARFIELD AVE Apt. #2
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:29:54  Enrt-14:32:12  Arvd-14:37:05  Clrd-14:51:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:51:38  InSrvce-14:51:38
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-14:30:28  Enrt-14:33:19  Arvd-14:34:52  Clrd-14:51:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:51:35  InSrvce-14:51:35
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1429 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

24 YO WOMAN SEVERE NUMBNESS IN NECK

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1432 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A15 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1445 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
ENG 1 BACK IN   

24-3753         1433 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1434 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HAN GUP - 911 PREFIX, UNABLE TO CALL BACK
PINGING 3674 METERS FROM 1 CAREY CIRCLE

24-3755         1506 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 109 FERNWOOD AVE
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-15:13:08  Enrt-15:13:45  Arvd-15:18:57  Clrd-15:27:56
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-15:28:27  Enrt-15:28:29  Arvd-15:28:30  Clrd-15:30:29
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1510 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

RESD STATES WHITE MALE APPROACHED HOME OWNER STATING HE IS   
WORKING WITH SOME OF HER NEIGHBORS AND NEEDED ACCESS TO HOME   
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 C/P DECLINED HIM ACCESS STATES SHE DOESNT KNOW WHO HE WAS   
TALKING ABOUT. HE LEFT ACTING VERY STRANGE ASKING ABOUT HOW   
LONG SHE HAS BEEN AT HOME  WEARING RAMS HAT PLAID SHIRT WITH   
GOLD AND KHAKIS PANTS. HEADED TOWARDS PARK AVE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1529 Kehoe, Theresa
102/ off on furness w/ male

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1529 Kehoe, Theresa
102/ MALE WORKS FOR TRINTY SOLAR COMPANY   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1531 Kehoe, Theresa
102/ PARTY WAS ADVISED HE NEEDS TO CHECK IN AT THE STATION   
IF HE IS GOING TO BE WORKING IN THE AREA/ CLEAR

24-3756         1515 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 21169] PUBLIC LIBRARY - 179 BEACH ST
                ID:    331 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:15:00  Clrd-15:18:59
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1516 Kehoe, Theresa

directed patrol

24-3758         1532 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    384 - Pizzi, Stephen
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    384 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:32:00  Clrd-15:34:50
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1534 Kehoe, Theresa

102/ PROPERTY CHECK

24-3759         1535 FIRE, DETAIL 2 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1536 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 643

24-3760         1537 FIRE, DETAIL 1 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1537 ROPER, MICHAEL

Badge 633

24-3761         1546 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    BLK 2019 TOYT LL HIGHLANDER  Reg: PC MA 1XJB82  VIN: 5TDJZRFH1KS974906
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1549 BAEZ, LESLIE

TRESSPASS TOW MA REG:1XJB82
2019 TOYOTA HIGHLANDER BLACK   

24-3762         1548 PROPERTY CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    386 - Panzini, Christopher
        Primary Id:    386 - Panzini, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    386 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:49:39  Clrd-15:51:37

24-3763         1553 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   
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        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 90] MAHONEY CIRCLE - 1 MAHONEY CIR
                ID:    395 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:53:00  Clrd-16:00:26
           Vehicle:    WHI 2015 ACUR 4D TLX  Reg: PC MA 5MA362  VIN: 19UUB2F54FA006494
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 TOYT SE PRIUS  Reg: PC MA 2JAJ15  VIN: JTDKB20UX83313908
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1554 Kehoe, Theresa

105/ OFF W AN MVA

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1600 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ NO TOWS NEEDED/ MINOR IN NATURE/ PAPERS EXCHANGED/   
CLEAR

24-3765         1604 ANIMAL, COMPLAINT OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24636] 219 CONANT ST - 219 CONANT ST
                ID:    385 -   
                       Disp-16:08:01  Enrt-16:08:35  Arvd-16:12:17  Clrd-16:29:43
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1606 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

C/P IS WALKING DOG SAYS DOG CHARGED OUT AND WAS CHASING HER   
NOW SHE IS ARGUING WITH OWNER OF ANOTHER DOG

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1625 Kehoe, Theresa
106 OFF 102 CONANT ST SPEAKING TO OTHER PARTY   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1634 Kehoe, Theresa
106/ SPOKE TO BOTH PARTIES/ ADVISED TO KEEP DOG/S ON   
PROPERTY AND IF NOT ON A LEASH/ NEITHER WERE HARMED/ CLEAR

24-3766         1607 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 48 PITCAIRN ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-16:09:03  Enrt-16:11:24  Arvd-16:13:43  Clrd-16:32:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:32:11  InSrvce-16:32:11
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:09:03  Enrt-16:11:50  Arvd-16:18:09  Clrd-16:36:48
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:36:48  InSrvce-16:36:48
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1608 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

91 YO MALE DISORIENTED UNABLE TO AMBULATE CALLED IN BY   
DAUGHTER ON SCENE DOOR ON RIGHT

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1612 ROPER, MICHAEL
A15 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1613 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG4 ON SCENE

24-3767         1610 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    386 - Panzini, Christopher
        Primary Id:    386 - Panzini, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 22092] COSTA PARK - 81 WALNUT AVE
                ID:    386 -   
                                                     Arvd-16:10:56  Clrd-16:11:08
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24-3773         1636 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1637 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP- 911 PREFIX , UNABLE TO CALL BACK   
PINGING 330 METERS FROM 2 ENDICOTT AVE

24-3774         1650 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 9 WALNUT PL Apt. #3
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1652 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP- C/P STATED SHE CALLED ON ACCIDENT. DECLINED   
POLICE FIRE, MEDICAL. NOTHING PERTINANT IN HOUSE

24-3775         1652 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1653 BAEZ, LESLIE

911 HANGUP. PREFIXED 911 NUMBER UNABLE TO CALL BACK, NO PING   
OR LOCATION DATA AVAILABLE. NOTHING IN HOUSE.

24-3776         1652 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1653 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up- 911 prefix unable to call back   
pinging 3674 meters from 150 bennington st

24-3778         1742 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 1018 NORTH SHORE RD @ 0 JACKSON ST
                       Lat: +042.420941 Lon: -070.989320   
                ID:    257 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:42:00  Clrd-18:02:08
           Vehicle:    BRO 2011 ACUR 4D MALIBU  Reg: PC MA 8PE249  VIN: 1G1ZC5E10BF379782
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 TOYT UT RAV4  Reg: PC MA 2HCK82  VIN: JTMBFREV7HJ131576
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1744 Kehoe, Theresa

VIC1 / 2 CAR MVA

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1750 Kehoe, Theresa
VIC 1 / NO TOWS NEEDED/ ASSISTING WITH PAPERWORK   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1803 Kehoe, Theresa
VIC 1 / PAPERS EXCHANGED/ CLEAR

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1831 Carey, Patricia
Observed MV with its hazard lights on southbound on North   
Shore Rd across from Jackson St. Spoke to the operator of   
gray RAV4, who stated that he stepped on his brakes but his   
MV slid into back of MV in front of him.  Please note that   
at time of this accident, it was snowing with a thin build   
up of snow on the roadway.  I then spoke to second vehicle   
operator, who stated that he was trying to exchange   
paperwork.  I then assisted in the exchanging of paperwork   
and advised both operators of how to file their accident   
reports and to what agencies.  MV1-Toyota Rav 4 sustained   
front bumper damage and MV2 sustained rear end/rear bumper   
damage.  Both parties refused medical aid. Both MVs were   
operable.

24-3779         1809 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
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        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV 978] OCEAN PLACE TOWER - 388 OCEAN AVE Apt. #603
                       Lat: +042.411970 Lon: -070.990860   
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-18:10:51  Enrt-18:12:57  Arvd-18:14:56  Clrd-18:26:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:26:23  InSrvce-18:26:23
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:10:51  Enrt-18:14:28  Arvd-18:23:14  Clrd-18:34:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:34:06  InSrvce-18:34:06
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1810 BAEZ, LESLIE

30 YEAR OLD FEMALE FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS
26 WEEKS PREGNANT

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1813 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 RESPONDING

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1814 ROPER, MICHAEL
A15 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1826 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 30YOF 26 WEEKS PREGNANT FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS CATALDO TO   
TRANSPORT   

24-3780         1811 MVA,  PROPERTY DAMAGE ONLY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Primary Id:    401 - Mclaughlin, Michael
  Location/Address:    [REV] 848 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-18:14:15  Enrt-18:14:41  Arvd-18:16:47  Clrd-18:42:53
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    257 -   
                       Disp-18:15:05                                Clrd-18:15:08
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    BLK 2018 TOYT UT RAV4  Reg: PC MA 75KK32  VIN: 2T3BFREV7JW825935
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1813 BAEZ, LESLIE

1 VEHICLE INTO THE FENCE SLID ON BLACK ICE
BLACK RAV 4

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1834 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ CAR IS DRIVABLE/ FOLLOWING OVER TO THE WHARF AS IT IS   
THEIR FINAL DESTINATION   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1845 Kehoe, Theresa
104/ NO AIR BAG DEPLOYMENT/ PARTIES DECLINED MEDICAL/ AC   
REPORT TO FOLLOW/ CLEAR

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3780-AC

24-3781         1815 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20632] RAY'S SUNOCO SERVICE - 1030 BROADWAY
                ID:    386 -   
                       Disp-18:17:52  Enrt-18:18:10  Arvd-18:21:38  Clrd-18:25:04
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
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                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-18:26:01  Enrt-18:28:36  Arvd-18:35:45  Clrd-18:44:00
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-18:35:25  Enrt-18:35:44  Arvd-18:35:46  Clrd-18:35:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:35:49  InSrvce-18:35:51
     Dispatched By:    567 - Cheever, Paul
        Enroute By:    Cheever, Paul
        Arrived By:    Cheever, Paul
        Cleared By:    Cheever, Paul
           Vehicle:    WHI 2020 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 4cfb26  VIN: 4cfb26
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 ACUR SE TL  Reg: PC MA 4TZA38  VIN: 19UUA66238A012421
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1816 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

2 car mva no air bag deployment no injuries
white honda civic and gray acura, unbale to excange   
paperwork

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1824 Kehoe, Theresa
103 NOTHING SHOWING / TRIED TO CALL CP BACK AND CALL WOULD   
NOT GO THROUGH/ CLEAR

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1828 Kehoe, Theresa
105 RESPONDING / CP CALLED BACK AND IS AT RAY'S SUNOCO

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1843 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ ALL PARTIES DECLINED MEDICAL / NO TOWS NEEDED/ PAPERS   
EXCHANGED/ CLEAR

24-3782         1840 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM MALFUNCTION    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 53 THORNTON ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-18:41:10  Enrt-18:44:49  Arvd-18:48:38  Clrd-18:50:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:50:44  InSrvce-18:50:44
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-18:41:10  Enrt-18:43:58  Arvd-18:46:34  Clrd-18:50:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:50:38  InSrvce-18:50:38
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-18:41:10  Enrt-18:44:47  Arvd-18:47:41  Clrd-18:50:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:50:41  InSrvce-18:50:41
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1841 BAEZ, LESLIE

CALLED IN BY ALARM COMPANY
ZONE 5 SMOKE DETECTOR FIRST FLOOR BACK HALL   
ZONE 6 FIRST FLOOR FRONT HALL

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1844 ROPER, MICHAEL
C5 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1844 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
alarm called back and spoke to key holder you can cancel

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1844 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 1 AND LADDER1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1846 ROPER, MICHAEL
C5 ON SCENE ALARMS SOUNDING   
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1848 ROPER, MICHAEL
LADDER 1 ON AT THORTON AND SHIRLEY   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1850 ROPER, MICHAEL
COMMAND ALARM ACT UNKOWN CAUSE FRONT HALL ALARM SYSTEM RESET   
COMMAND TERMINATED.

24-3783         1852 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 570 REVERE ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-18:53:25  Enrt-18:55:20  Arvd-18:56:25  Clrd-19:15:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:15:17  InSrvce-19:15:17
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:53:25  Enrt-18:57:12  Arvd-19:02:11  Clrd-19:20:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:20:39  InSrvce-19:20:39
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1853 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/20/2024 1854 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

79 yo male lower gi issue , called in by girlfriend not on   
scene

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1909 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 REPORTS 81 YOM GI ISSUES ASSISTING CATALDO WITH   
TRANSPORT

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1915 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG5 REPORTS CATALDO TO TRANSPORT

24-3784         1900 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1901 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back unable to leave vm
pinging at 38 walnut ave. number not in house

24-3788         1930 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21940] PROSPECT HOUSE - 420 RESERVOIR AVE Apt. #239
                       Lat: +042.411870 Lon: -071.028630   
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-19:30:48  Enrt-19:32:53                 Clrd-19:35:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:37:54  InSrvce-19:37:54
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-19:30:48  Enrt-19:33:24  Arvd-19:37:50  Clrd-19:50:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:50:26  InSrvce-19:50:26
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-19:38:01                 Arvd-19:38:05  Clrd-19:43:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:43:44  InSrvce-19:43:44
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1930 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
96 yo female injuries from a fall called in nurse

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1933 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG4 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1933 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 RESPONDING

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1943 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG4 BACK IN

24-3790         1949 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 250 SUFFOLK AVE Apt. #BASE
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-19:50:56  Enrt-19:52:49  Arvd-19:55:10  Clrd-20:07:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:07:38  InSrvce-20:07:38
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-19:50:56  Enrt-19:54:02  Arvd-20:00:36  Clrd-20:07:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:07:52  InSrvce-20:07:52
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1950 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

72 yo female lower gi bleed called by daughter on scene

24-3791         2005 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24865] LYNN ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2008 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p called on accident. decline, police, fire,   
medical.othing in house

24-3794         2025 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 22 MARSHALL ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-20:27:17  Enrt-20:28:49  Arvd-20:31:16  Clrd-20:45:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:45:18  InSrvce-20:45:18
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-20:27:17  Enrt-20:33:14  Arvd-20:38:53  Clrd-20:45:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:45:26  InSrvce-20:45:26
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2027 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

92 yo male flu like symptoms called by granddaughter not on   
scene

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2033 ROPER, MICHAEL
A2 RESPONDING

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2045 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG3 PATEINT REFUSAL   
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24-3796         2043 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOLEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Primary Id:    395 - Crevoiserat, D, Dash Paul
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    395 -   
                       Disp-20:47:51  Enrt-20:49:06  Arvd-21:00:23  Clrd-21:04:33
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-21:26:57                 Arvd-21:27:03  Clrd-22:03:46
     Dispatched By:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Arrived By:    Resic, Kenan
        Cleared By:    Resic, Kenan
           Vehicle:    BLK 2019 HYUN 4D ELANTRA  Reg: PC ME 4674ZM  VIN: 5NPD74LF2KH451778
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2046 BAEZ, LESLIE

CALLER STATES VEHICLE IS NOT WHERE SHE PARKED IT BEFORE   
GOING OUT OF TOWN. UNALE TO MAKE IT TO THE STATION TO FILL   
OUT PAPERWORK

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2104 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ courtesy ride to station   
st ml 62038
21:04

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2113 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ end ml 62041
21:12

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2113 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ report to follow

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2117 Kehoe, Theresa
332 report to follow

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2131 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ courtesy ride bk to hotel

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2145 Kehoe, Theresa
105 clear

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3796-OF

24-3797         2048 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 25 FENNO ST Apt. #2
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2050 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p stated her grandson  called on accident.   
declined police, fire, medical nothing in house

24-3798         2100 FIRE, DETAIL 3 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [REV 20773] OCEAN SIDE LOUNGE - 1290 NORTH SHORE RD
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2100 ROPER, MICHAEL

BADGE 541

24-3800         2119 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 15 S IRVING ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-21:21:21  Enrt-21:23:23  Arvd-21:25:08  Clrd-21:27:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:27:45  InSrvce-21:27:45
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
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          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-21:21:21  Enrt-21:22:51  Arvd-21:25:21  Clrd-21:27:48
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:27:48  InSrvce-21:27:48
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2121 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company, made contact
70 male unkown medical

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2123 ROPER, MICHAEL
A5 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2127 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG4 LIFT ASSIST ONLY   

24-3801         2123 PARKING, BLOCKED DRIVEWAY TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 112 PARK AVE
                ID:    350 -   
                       Disp-21:28:05  Enrt-21:29:38  Arvd-21:33:43  Clrd-22:01:16
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
           Vehicle:    WHI 2022 SUBA SE IMPREZA  Reg: PC RI 1GJ407  VIN: 4S3GKAD62N3603468
             Towed:    For: BLOCKED DRIVEWAY By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2126 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

CP IS RESIDENT STATING RI REG: 1GJ407 COMPLETELY BLOCKING   
THE DRIVEWAY CP UNABLE TO GET IN

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2126 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
2022 SUBARU IMPREZA COLOR WHITE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2146 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ parking citation issued / vehicle completely blocking   
the driveway/ awaiting action tow

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2201 Kehoe, Theresa
101/ action has vehicle / clear

24-3802         2127 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT NO SERVICE MADE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 1644] PIZZA HUT - 5 EVERETT ST Apt. #5A
                ID:    386 -   
                       Disp-21:35:52                 Arvd-21:36:11  Clrd-21:36:13
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2129 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

2 car mva no injuries or airbag deployment requwsting   
officer . nissan and blue mercedes
located in parking lot

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2131 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
paperwork is being exchanged officer no longer needed   

24-3804         2131 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
  Location/Address:    [REV 21817] TEAM WORKS - 321 CHARGER ST Apt. #R
                ID:    331 -   
                                                     Arvd-21:31:00  Clrd-21:54:25
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2137 Kehoe, Theresa

110/ directed patrol
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24-3803         2134 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2136 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back left vm
pinging 12 meters from 15 parkside place. number not in   
house

24-3805         2154 DIRECTED PATROL OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    331 - Patrizzi, Guido
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    331 -   
                                                     Arvd-21:54:00  Clrd-21:57:07
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2156 Kehoe, Theresa

110/ directed patrol   
110/ a white bmw or mercedes took off at a high rate/ due to   
the road conditions did not pursue

24-3806         2157 MOTOR VEHICLE, DISABLED OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] MAHONEY CIR
                ID:    386 -   
                       Disp-22:00:06  Enrt-22:00:20  Arvd-22:06:07  Clrd-22:06:12
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2159 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

white ford explorer disabled in road closes to tmobile

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2207 Kehoe, Theresa
103/ OPERATOR WAS ABLE TO GET VEHICLE STARTED/ CLEAR   

24-3807         2212 DISTURBANCE, NOISE NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 22106] 34 FRANKLIN AVE - 34 FRANKLIN AVE
                ID:    386 -   
                       Disp-22:16:22  Enrt-22:16:45  Arvd-22:21:19  Clrd-22:24:23
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Panzini, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2214 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

resd states first apartment on left side has loud music

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2230 Kehoe, Theresa
103/ NO LOUD MUSIC PLAYING/ TRIED TO CALL CP LEFT A MESSAGE/   
CLEAR

24-3809         2224 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 22 WARREN ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-22:25:46  Enrt-22:27:47  Arvd-22:29:18  Clrd-22:35:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-22:35:46  InSrvce-22:35:46
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-22:25:46  Enrt-22:28:36  Arvd-22:33:07  Clrd-23:10:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:10:23  InSrvce-23:10:23
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2225 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

87 yo male high blood pressure called in by wife on scene

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2236 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG4 BACK IN   

24-3810         2304 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 11091] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 47 NAHANT AVE Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-23:05:20  Enrt-23:08:55  Arvd-23:11:03  Clrd-23:21:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:21:45  InSrvce-23:21:45
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-23:05:20  Enrt-23:10:11  Arvd-23:13:06  Clrd-23:22:49
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:22:50  InSrvce-23:22:50
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2305 KAISER, BRENNA

36 yo female knee injury

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2310 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 responding

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2323 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 transporting one patient to the cha everett

24-3812         2320 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 34 PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2323 KAISER, BRENNA

ACCIDENTAL 911, NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL AID NEEDED. CALL   
PINGED 22 METERS OVER 34 PLEASANT. CALLER CONFIRMED HIS NAME   
AND ADDRESS. NO PERTINENT HISTORY FROM THE ADDRESS, NOTHING   
FOR PHONE NUMBER.

24-3813         2329 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV 12120] SEAVIEW TOWERS (510-515) REVERE BEACH BLVD - 510 REVERE BEACH BLVD
                ID:    389 -   
                       Disp-23:30:05  Enrt-23:30:06  Arvd-23:37:45  Clrd-23:52:58
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2329 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

STATE REQUESTING A SPANISH SPEAKING OFFICER FOR TRANSLATION.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2330 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
TROOPER WILL BE LOCATED IN THE BACK   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2340 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
TROOPERS REQUESTING TO BE MET AT 510 THE BLVD, NOT THE   
BARRACKS.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2348 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
101: ON SCENE AT 510 REVERE BEACH BLVD.
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24-3814         2331 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21949] BROADWAY TOWERS (MANAGEMENT) - 250 BROADWAY Apt. #508
                ID:    396 -   
                       Disp-23:34:15  Enrt-23:34:22  Arvd-23:34:44  Clrd-23:41:34
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
                ID:    345 -   
                       Disp-23:34:20  Enrt-23:34:21  Arvd-23:38:20  Clrd-23:41:35
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2333 KAISER, BRENNA

C/P STATES THERE IS A BLK MALE PARTY WITH A YELLOW   
SWEATSHIRT BANGING ON THEIR DOOR, UNKOWN WHO THE MALE PARTY   
IS, NO WEAPONS SEEN. STATES THIS IS THE SECOND TIME THIS   
MALE HAS DONE THIS

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2334 KAISER, BRENNA
UNKOWN IF THE MALE POSSIBLY LIVES IN THE BUILDING, WILL BUZZ   
OFFICERS IN WHEN THEY ARRIVE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2338 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
102: GAINED ACCESS TO THE BUILDING.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2342 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
102: SEARCHED THE ENTIRE FLOOR AND STAIRCASE, UNABLE TO   
LOCATE THE MALE PARTY.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2342 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
106: ALSO DID A THOROUGH SEARCH, NOTHING FOUND.

24-3815         2332 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    240 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:32:00  Clrd-23:36:05
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2333 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

DRPA.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2335 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
117: CLEAR. NOTHING SHOWING.

24-3816         2332 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 978] OCEAN PLACE TOWER - 388 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.411970 Lon: -070.990860   
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2333 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

ACCIDENTAL DIAL NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL AID NEEDED.

24-3818         2345 FIRE, DETAIL 1 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2345 Dutra, Cristiano

Badge 569

   Original Call #:    24-3760

24-3820         2353 FIRE, DETAIL 2 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2353 Dutra, Cristiano
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Badge 616

   Original Call #:    24-3759

24-3821         2353 MOTOR VEHICLE, SUSPICIOUS SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Primary Id:    376 - Alas, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24867] REVERE SMOKE SHOP - 163 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-23:53:00  Clrd-23:55:40
           Vehicle:    GRY 2009 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 9AVE90  VIN: 2HGFA16559H342358
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2355 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

105: CHECKING ON A VEHICLE IN THE PARKING LOT.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2355 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
105: MA REG 9AVE90. JUST AN EMPLOYEE SITTING IN THEIR CAR.

24-3822         2358 ASSIST CITIZEN SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    389 -   
                       Disp-00:01:02  Enrt-00:01:03  Arvd-00:09:07  Clrd-01/21/2024 @ 00:09:13
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0000 KAISER, BRENNA

MALE PARTY REQUESTING AN OFFICER TO GET INTO WARMING CENTER

For Date: 01/21/2024  -  Sunday   

24-3823         0006 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:08:15  Enrt-00:20:42  Arvd-00:20:44  Clrd-00:20:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:20:46  InSrvce-00:20:46
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-00:08:15                                Clrd-00:08:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:08:45  InSrvce-00:08:45
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-00:08:40  Enrt-00:12:08  Arvd-00:14:01  Clrd-00:18:33
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:18:33  InSrvce-00:18:33
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    347 -   
                       Disp-00:08:52                                Clrd-00:08:55
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0007 KAISER, BRENNA

31 YO FEMALE WITHDRAWLS FROM METH, ALTERED MENTAL LOCATED IN   
THE FRONT LOT

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0013 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0020 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 transporting on patient to the cha everett
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24-3824         0008 POLICE, MEDICAL AID TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    347 -   
                       Disp-00:09:00  Enrt-00:09:03  Arvd-00:19:40  Clrd-00:20:05
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0008 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

F PARTY WITH WITHDRALS FROMN 94C.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0008 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
FIRE AND EMS EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0009 KAISER, BRENNA
FEMALE PARTY STATING SHE IS "UNHAPPY WITH LIFE" AND "NOT IN   
THE RIGHT HEAD SPACE." NO Q5 STATEMENTS   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0010 KAISER, BRENNA
FEMALE STATING SHE IS BIPOLAR AND OFF HER MEDS, STARTING TO   
GET ANTSY WITH CATALDO ON THE LINE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0020 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
107: FEMALE PARTY HEADED TO THE CHA EVERETT FOR DETOX.

   Original Call #:    24-3823

24-3825         0013 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22129] IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH - 133 BEACH ST
                ID:    389 -   
                       Disp-00:15:25  Enrt-00:15:43  Arvd-00:19:06  Clrd-00:19:13
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0014 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

TWO CARS DOING DONUTS IN THE PARKING OF THE CHURCH.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0019 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
101: VEHICLES LEFT PRIOR TO ARRIVAL.

24-3827         0015 DISTURBANCE, NOISE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 20529] NINETY O - 90 OCEAN AVE Apt. #306
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-00:17:10  Enrt-00:17:12  Arvd-00:20:33  Clrd-00:24:11
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0016 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

LOUD NOISE. CALLED IN BY APT 204.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0024 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
103: RESIDENTS TOLD TO KEEP THE MUSIC DOWN.

24-3826         0016 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-00:16:58                                Clrd-00:18:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:18:30  InSrvce-00:18:30
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-00:18:39  Enrt-00:20:55  Arvd-00:20:56  Clrd-00:29:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:29:50  InSrvce-00:29:50
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
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                       Disp-00:21:34  Enrt-00:21:51  Arvd-00:26:52  Clrd-00:33:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:33:26  InSrvce-00:33:26
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0020 Dutra, Cristiano
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 0022 Dutra, Cristiano

Female party located in the from lobby alcohol withdrawals.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0022 Dutra, Cristiano
A4 responding eta 6 minutes

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0033 Dutra, Cristiano
a4 transporting one patient to the cha everett

24-3828         0017 POLICE, MEDICAL AID TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    323 -   
                       Disp-00:17:43  Enrt-00:17:47  Arvd-00:17:47  Clrd-00:30:20
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0018 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

FEMALE PARTY WITHDRAWALS FROM ALCOHOL. LOCATED IN THE LOBBY.

   Original Call #:    24-3826

24-3834         0108 ALARM, BURGLAR NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 23158] 193 RICE AVE - 193 RICE AVE
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-01:10:42  Enrt-01:10:45  Arvd-01:20:17  Clrd-01:23:02
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0109 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

ALARM COMPANY, ZONE 3 PATIO DOOR TEMPER ALARM. NO CONTACT

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0123 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
104: BUILDING IS SECURE; ADDITIONALLY, NO FOOTPRINTS IN THE   
SNOW/EVIDENCE OF SOMEONE WALKING AROUND THE BUILDING.

24-3835         0147 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Primary Id:    404 - Kong, Orion
  Location/Address:    [REV 21299] LAS VEGAS RESTAURANT - 107 SHIRLEY AVE
                ID:    404 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:47:00  Clrd-02:03:54
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0147 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

ASSIST WITH CLOSING.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0204 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
103: ARGUMENT BETWEEN A CUSTOMER AND STAFF. CUSTOMER HAS   
LEFT, PEACE RESTORED.

24-3836         0155 PROPERTY CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20706] SQUIRE LOUNGE - 604 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:55:00  Clrd-02:07:08
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0155 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

ASSIST WITH CLOSING.

24-3837         0157 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 15 S IRVING ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-01:58:15  Enrt-02:00:54  Arvd-02:03:07  Clrd-02:06:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:06:51  InSrvce-02:06:51
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
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        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:58:15  Enrt-02:01:41  Arvd-02:05:21  Clrd-02:07:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:07:08  InSrvce-02:07:08
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0158 KAISER, BRENNA

CALLED IN BY LIFELINE, 70 YO MALE UNABLE TO AMBULATE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0201 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0207 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-4 reports lift assist only cancel ems.   

24-3838         0159 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
        Primary Id:    150 - Lauria, Andrew
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    150 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:59:45  Clrd-02:00:34
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0200 Lauria, Andrew

WARMING CENTER

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0200 Lauria, Andrew
ALL QUIET

24-3839         0208 PROPERTY CHECK AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    376 - Alas, Christopher
        Primary Id:    376 - Alas, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-02:08:55  Clrd-02:15:33

24-3841         0215 MVA, HIT & RUN PROPERTY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    404 - Kong, Orion
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 340 REVERE BEACH PKWY @ 2 SUFFOLK DOWNS RD
                ID:    404 -   
                                                     Arvd-02:15:00  Clrd-02:22:18
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-02:17:04  Enrt-02:17:06  Arvd-02:17:07  Clrd-02:22:19
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
           Vehicle:    WHI 2023 TOYT SE COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 5BNR74  VIN: 5YFB4MDE5PP039614
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0216 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

MVST

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0221 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
CALL REASON UPDATED TO MV HIT AND RUN

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0223 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
103: OPERATOR INVOLVED IN A HIT AND RUN. ADVISED TO COME TO   
THE STATION TO FILE THE REPORT.

24-3842         0216 PROPERTY CHECK AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    376 - Alas, Christopher
        Primary Id:    376 - Alas, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20544] GREATER BOSTON INDOOR SPORTS - 321 CHARGER ST
                       Lat: +042.427960 Lon: -071.006660   
                ID:    376 -   
                                                     Arvd-02:17:33  Clrd-02:18:59
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24-3843         0219 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM MALFUNCTION    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV 2135] LI-JO APARTMENTS - 1123 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-02:20:09  Enrt-02:23:00  Arvd-02:25:28  Clrd-02:42:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:42:00  InSrvce-02:42:00
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-02:20:09  Enrt-02:24:04  Arvd-02:27:09  Clrd-02:42:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:42:12  InSrvce-02:42:12
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-02:20:09  Enrt-02:23:01  Arvd-02:25:35  Clrd-02:42:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-02:42:03  InSrvce-02:42:03
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0220 KAISER, BRENNA

GENERAL FIRE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0220 KAISER, BRENNA
FIRST FLOOR FRONT LOBBY PUL STATION FROM ALARM CO   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0221 Dutra, Cristiano
7 rounds

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0225 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-4 on scene investigating alarms sounding.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0241 Dutra, Cristiano
Command reports defective pull station on the first floor   
both front and back. Alarm panel remain in alarms and the   
master box will remain off set. Management will be notified   
to have the alarms serviced command terminated.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0245 Dutra, Cristiano
Unable to get in contact with management a voicemail was   
left.   

24-3847         0301 MVA,  PROPERTY DAMAGE ONLY OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    323 - Bertrand, Gina
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    323 -   
                       Disp-03:05:39  Enrt-03:05:41  Arvd-03:05:42  Clrd-03:08:05
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0305 Bertrand, Gina

reports a hit and run at a red light, driver took off   
without providing information. no plate given

24-3849         0434 DISTURBANCE, NOISE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 30 FREEMAN ST
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-04:36:40  Enrt-04:36:41  Arvd-04:41:25  Clrd-05:20:59
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0436 KAISER, BRENNA

CALLED IN BY A RESIDENT ON THE STREET, SILVER TOYOTA COROLLA   
CAR ALARM GOING OFF FOR THE LAST 2 HOURS. NO REG PROVIDED
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0522 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
104: SPOKE TO THE OWNER OF THE VEHICLE. SHE HAS BEEN ADVISED   
TO DEACTIVATE THE ALARM SINCE IT HAS BEEN GOING OFF   
RANDOMLY. OWNER WILL POTENTIALLY BE GETTING A NEW ALARM   
TOMORROW AS WELL.

24-3850         0556 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 95 ATLANTIC AVE Apt. #1B
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-05:56:46  Enrt-06:01:43  Arvd-06:11:26  Clrd-06:17:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:17:39  InSrvce-06:17:39
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:56:46  Enrt-06:05:35  Arvd-06:11:27  Clrd-06:16:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:16:21  InSrvce-06:16:21
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0556 KAISER, BRENNA

50 YO FEMALE GENERAL WEAKNESS

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0605 Dutra, Cristiano
A14 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0616 Dutra, Cristiano
A14 trasporting one to mgh

24-3854         0726 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0727 Dutra, Cristiano

Badge 590

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1537 VERRUTO, MARISA
badge 628 relieving 590

   Original Call #:    24-3818

24-3855         0735 DIRECTED PATROL CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV] BARN'S CAR WASH - REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:37:28  Clrd-07:42:37
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0737 Chann, John

107 car conducting a quick rinse.

24-3856         0750 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0750 Dutra, Cristiano

Badge 554

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1548 Kehoe, Theresa
643 RELIEVING 554

   Original Call #:    24-3820

24-3857         0750 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
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        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 24882] 15A OCEAN PIER AVE - 15A OCEAN PIER AVE
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:51:49  Clrd-07:54:17
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0751 Chann, John

107 car conducts a safe keep.

24-3858         0757 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20284] BEACHMONT SCHOOL - 15 EVERARD ST
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:57:50  Clrd-08:02:47
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0757 Chann, John

107 car off at the school area.

24-3859         0758 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0759 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - 911 prefix
pinging 31 meters from 1000 governeors dribve

24-3860         0803 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0804 finn, linda

hang up from an exchange you can not call back, nothing in   
house

24-3861         0822 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21955] TARGET CORPORATION - 36 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:23:15  Clrd-08:26:51
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0823 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-3862         0842 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    YEL 2006 TOYT VN SIENNA  Reg: SBN MA 110754  VIN: 5TDBA23C16S076050
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0842 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

TRESPASS TOW
MA REG: 110754 YELLOW 2006 TOYOTA SIENNA

24-3863         0847 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20651] REVERE HIGH SCHOOL - 101 SCHOOL ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:47:31  Clrd-08:54:33
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0847 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3865         0858 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
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       Vicinity of:    [REV 22042] SHELL GAS - 41 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:59:35  Clrd-09:02:39
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0859 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-3866         0900 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20500] LINCOLN SCHOOL - 68 TUCKERMAN ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:01:06  Clrd-09:07:18
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0901 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3867         0909 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 22157] SUSAN B. ANTHONY SCHOOL - 107 NEWHALL ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:09:52  Clrd-09:12:40
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0909 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct serach of area

24-3869         0925 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20377] DIMINOS SUB SANDWICHES - 190 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-09:28:28                                Clrd-09:28:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:28:43  InSrvce-09:28:43
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-09:28:39  Enrt-09:30:51  Arvd-09:32:27  Clrd-09:38:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:38:23  InSrvce-09:38:23
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0928 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

investigate smell of gas , passerby says smells from the   
constuction site to sub shop

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0937 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-1 faint odor of gas most likely due to construction   
across from the entrance of the beachmont station parking   
lot. Contacting national grid.   

24-3870         0932 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 26 NEWHALL ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:32:00  Clrd-09:35:58
           Vehicle:    BLK 2011 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 1WP717  VIN: 4T4BF3EK6BR181864
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0933 WALLACE, GREGORY

105-mv stop.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0935 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- clear, verbal warning for stop sign violation at   
sergant @ newhall intersection.

24-3872         0942 NOTIFICATION SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV] 79 STEEPLE ST
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-09:50:47                                Clrd-09:51:23
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0950 Apollo, Daniel
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R/P wanted to document that between 2015 and 2016 Justin   
Lebonte was suspected of steeling a bicycle from r/p house   
while visiting. R/p stated that the friends house that he   
was visiting witnessed Justin lebonte cut his lock off of   
his bike and take the bike. Justin lebonte then admitted to   
stealing a bike shortly after the r/p's bike was stolen from   
his friends house.

24-3871         0947 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 23158] 193 RICE AVE - 193 RICE AVE
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-09:49:23  Enrt-09:49:25  Arvd-10:05:42  Clrd-10:11:26
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    Cipoletta, Randy
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0948 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alrm compnay, no contact
patio door

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1011 WALLACE, GREGORY
104- clear, building secure, no vehicles in driveway and no   
one coming to the door.

24-3873         0951 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 183 CUSHMAN AVE
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:51:00  Clrd-09:55:29
           Vehicle:    RED 2018 MITS SE MIRAGE  Reg: PAS MA VTG717  VIN: ML32F3FJ5JHF13729
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0952 WALLACE, GREGORY

105 mv stop

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0955 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- clear, verbal warning, stop sign violation.

24-3874         0959 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 1647] ISLAMIC PROJECT-2ND FLOOR - 41 MARBLE ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:59:36  Clrd-10:03:24
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0959 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3875         1002 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24871] SPRINGHILL SUITES - 400 OCEAN AVE
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1004 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - front desk stated they callde on accident.   
declined police , fire, medical. nothing in house

24-3876         1005 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20459] FOUR POINTS SHERATON - 407 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:07:31  Clrd-10:12:20
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1007 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3877         1005 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
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        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 20946] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 45 DOLPHIN AVE Apt. #117
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:07:54  Enrt-10:10:36  Arvd-10:12:51  Clrd-10:32:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:32:51  InSrvce-10:32:51
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:07:54  Enrt-10:08:39  Arvd-10:17:43  Clrd-10:37:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:37:06  InSrvce-10:37:06
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1007 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

LIFELINE ACTIVATION, 73 YO MALE INJURIES FROM A PREVIOUS   
FALL, HEAD LACERATION - ON BLOOD THINNERS

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1012 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1037 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 transporting one to the cha, everett

24-3878         1012 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20560] NORTHGATE SHOPPING CENTER - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:13:34  Clrd-10:21:52
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1013 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3879         1017 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21956] STOP & SHOP - 40 FURLONG DR
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1019 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p stated he called about an animal bit it   
was taken care of. declined police,fire, medical nothing in   
house

24-3880         1022 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS WELLNESS CENTER - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:23:05  Clrd-10:28:09
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1023 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3884         1029 KEEP THE PEACE NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 21949] BROADWAY TOWERS (MANAGEMENT) - 250 BROADWAY Apt. #417
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-10:34:34  Enrt-10:34:40                 Clrd-10:34:43
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1034 Apollo, Daniel

r/p attempted to retrieve belongings agian with the help of   
revere police to keep the peace due to a harassment order in   
place when Mr. David Shore did not answer his phone agian.   
r/p has documents needed for court in the apartment however   
Mr. Shore does not seem to be willing to cooperate. no   
service made agian r/p wil ltry again tomorrow if needed.
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24-3882         1030 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 20713] ST GEORGE CONDOMINIUMS - 350 REVERE BEACH BLVD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-10:32:19  Enrt-10:33:50                 Clrd-10:34:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:34:32  InSrvce-10:34:32
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-10:32:27  Enrt-10:34:40  Arvd-10:40:14  Clrd-10:46:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:46:31  InSrvce-10:46:31
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:34:10  Enrt-10:34:34  Arvd-10:35:58  Clrd-10:46:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:46:28  InSrvce-10:46:28
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1031 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

elevator entrapment on 6th floor, 1 inside , declined   
medical. north side of elevator

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1032 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
concierge will meet fd in lobby   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1046 Dutra, Cristiano
Ladder-1 reports one party removed from the elevator, stuck   
door elevator is workng properly.   

24-3883         1032 PUBLIC SAFETY TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV] 38 MADISON ST
                ID:    298 -   
                       Disp-10:35:36  Enrt-10:35:38  Arvd-10:55:10  Clrd-11:18:50
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1034 finn, linda

RP STATES IN THE VICINITY SOMEONES SUB-PUMP IS POURING   
WANTER INTO THE STREET CAUSING THE ROAD TO BECOME A SHEET OF   
ICE, HAVE UNIT VERIFY SO DPW CAN BE CONTACTED

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1101 WALLACE, GREGORY
102- water furnace burst and was pouring out of a house,   
main shut off, requesting dpw to come salt the ice.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1106 WALLACE, GREGORY
dpw notified, unable to provide eta

24-3885         1033 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 23158] 193 RICE AVE - 193 RICE AVE
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-10:36:45  Enrt-10:36:47  Arvd-10:46:40  Clrd-11:01:38
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    Cipoletta, Randy
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1035 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company   
patio door
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1101 WALLACE, GREGORY
104- building secure, nothing showing. no one is home.   
clear.   

24-3886         1057 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22042] SHELL GAS - 41 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:58:32  Clrd-11:00:30
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1058 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-3888         1103 FIRE, MVA W / INJURIES AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20419] FIRESTONE - 339 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-11:04:23  Enrt-11:06:48  Arvd-11:09:51  Clrd-11:24:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:24:10  InSrvce-11:24:10
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:04:23  Enrt-11:06:53  Arvd-11:09:55  Clrd-11:33:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:33:22  InSrvce-11:33:22
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-11:04:23                                Clrd-11:04:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:04:28  InSrvce-11:04:28
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1104 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

2 car mva no airbagss possibleinjuries   
black audi and black toyota

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1107 Dutra, Cristiano
A15 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1112 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-3 reports evaluating a young child all other parties   
declining medical   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1118 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-3 reports no injuries, all parties signing refusals

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1133 Dutra, Cristiano
A15 clear refusals.

24-3889         1104 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MVA - PAPERS EXCHANGED   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20419] FIRESTONE - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-11:05:41  Enrt-11:05:43  Arvd-11:11:17  Clrd-11:33:21
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    BLK 2011 AUDI SE A8  Reg: LVN MA LV75693  VIN: WAURVAFD1BN013318
           Vehicle:    BLK 2010 TOYT SE COROLL  Reg: PC MA 2ZLF46  VIN: 1NXBU4EE6AZ360453
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1104 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

2 CAR MVA W/ INJURIES, FIRE AND MEDICAL EN ROUTE   
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1104 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
BLK AUDI, BLK TOYOTA

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1133 WALLACE, GREGORY
106- clear, papers exchanged, ems declined.   

   Original Call #:    24-3888

24-3890         1110 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1113 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back unbale to leave vm   
pinging 24 meters from 479 ameican legion highway. nothing   
pertinant in house

24-3891         1113 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1114 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back unable to leave vm
pinging 24 meters from 479 american legion highway . nothing   
pertinant in house

24-3892         1115 ASSAULT PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 20492] SAM'S GAS + SERVICE - 1027 BROADWAY
                ID:    298 -   
                       Disp-11:19:04  Enrt-11:19:11  Arvd-11:24:14  Clrd-11:33:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    270 -   
                       Disp-11:19:09  Enrt-11:19:10  Arvd-11:28:26  Clrd-11:33:29
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    GRY 2008 TOYT RAV4  Reg: PC MA 4XAR41  VIN: JTMBD33V586068504
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1117 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

c/p states employee spit on him.c/p is inside car at pump   
employee is currently outside of car yelling

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1123 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
employeecalls in and stated male using gas says " i will hit   
you" he is currently in gas station, he was advised pd is en   
route

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1132 WALLACE, GREGORY
102verbal argument over gas, peace restored   

24-3893         1134 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 2495] JACK SATTER HOUSE - 420 REVERE BEACH BLVD Apt. #109
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-11:35:21  Enrt-11:37:13  Arvd-11:38:54  Clrd-11:48:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:48:05  InSrvce-11:48:05
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:35:21  Enrt-11:38:08  Arvd-11:40:42  Clrd-11:49:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:49:14  InSrvce-11:49:14
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     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1135 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

75 yo female unable to ambulate

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1138 Dutra, Cristiano
A5 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1149 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-5 reports lift assist only no injuries.   

24-3894         1136 PROPERTY CHECK NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV 20764] WALGREENS - 430 BROADWAY
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:37:06  Clrd-11:50:31
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1137 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

24-3895         1147 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 1627] AMBASSADOR EAST CONDOS - 585 REVERE BEACH PKWY Apt. #102
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:48:10  Enrt-11:51:25  Arvd-11:57:51  Clrd-12:14:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:14:07  InSrvce-12:14:07
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-11:48:10  Enrt-11:50:47  Arvd-11:53:12  Clrd-12:02:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:02:47  InSrvce-12:02:47
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB5-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:51:52  Enrt-11:51:54  Arvd-11:57:11  Clrd-12:17:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:17:45  InSrvce-12:17:45
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1148 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

67 o male possible heart attack

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1151 Dutra, Cristiano
Als5 & a15 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1159 Dutra, Cristiano
Squad-2 reports party is concious and alert will be   
transported.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1217 Dutra, Cristiano
One patient being transporting one to the mgh.   

24-3897         1212 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
   
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [REV 2132] CARUSO NORTHGATE APARTMENTS - 259 LANTERN RD Apt. #17
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-12:13:24  Enrt-12:15:42  Arvd-12:19:08  Clrd-12:23:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:23:27  InSrvce-12:23:27
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
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        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:13:24  Enrt-12:17:54  Arvd-12:19:06  Clrd-12:23:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:23:55  InSrvce-12:23:55
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-12:23:42  Enrt-12:23:45  Arvd-12:23:47  Clrd-12:31:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:31:17  InSrvce-12:31:17
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:24:01  Enrt-12:24:04  Arvd-12:24:06  Clrd-12:33:24
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:33:25  InSrvce-12:33:25
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1213 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

49 yo female unable to ambulate

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1233 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-3 reports Female party having trouble getting up and   
moving around being transported to the melrose wakefield   

24-3898         1212 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-12:14:49  Enrt-12:14:52  Arvd-12:16:07  Clrd-12:22:40
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    298 -   
                       Disp-12:15:00  Enrt-12:15:02                 Clrd-12:17:49
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
           Vehicle:    WHI 2024 TOYT TUNDRA  Reg: PC MA 2KDB58  VIN: 5TFJA5DB7RX134146
           Vehicle:    GRY 2022 FORD TRANSIT  Reg: CON MA W94930  VIN: 1FTBR1Y89NKA67125
           Vehicle:    BLK 2015 SE GHIBLI  Reg: PC MA 1AMX22  VIN: ZAM57RTA9F1144106
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1213 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

employee states about 20 kids tailgating and drinking in   
parking lot

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1218 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- spoke to parties, all were cooperative and are getting   
in their cars to leave.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1222 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- clear   

24-3900         1225 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
        Primary Id:    405 - Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
  Location/Address:    [REV] HAAS WELLNESS CENTER - 321 CHARGER ST
                ID:    405 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:26:43  Clrd-12:35:26
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1226 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro

conduct search of area

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1236 Gomez-Catano, Alejandro
walked around the wellness center and nothing is showing.

24-3902         1230 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 1891] WILLIAMSBURG SQUARE CONDOMINIUMS - 109 SALEM ST Apt. #207
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-12:31:20  Enrt-12:32:11  Arvd-12:34:26  Clrd-12:54:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:54:52  InSrvce-12:54:52
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          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-12:31:20  Enrt-12:39:30  Arvd-12:45:17  Clrd-13:10:24
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:10:24  InSrvce-13:10:24
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1231 Dutra, Cristiano

87 year old female injuries from a fall and hallucinating

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1239 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-3 requesting als for a possible stroke, als en route   
from everett.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1254 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-3 reports 83 year old female altered mental   
transported to the mass general.   

24-3904         1256 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    810 - Chann, John
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 8037] FLAMING GRILL BUFFET - 31 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                                                     Arvd-12:57:53  Clrd-13:01:24
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1257 Chann, John

107 car parked for police presence.

24-3905         1258 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21956] STOP & SHOP - 40 FURLONG DR
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1259 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/ stated she called on accident . declined   
police, fire, medical. nothing in house

24-3906         1308 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 20289] BEACHMONT YACHT CLUB - 168 PEARL AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-13:08:58  Enrt-13:10:54  Arvd-13:12:52  Clrd-13:29:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:29:52  InSrvce-13:29:52
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:08:58  Enrt-13:11:22                 Clrd-13:16:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:16:08  InSrvce-13:16:08
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1309 finn, linda

60 yr old male injuries froma afall located inside

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1311 Dutra, Cristiano
a14 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1318 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-1 reporting male party injuries to the mouth after a   
fall asessing awaiting cataldo.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1322 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-1 requesting als male party is now actively seizing

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1326 Dutra, Cristiano
Als 8 minute eta   

24-3907         1308 JOURNAL ENTRY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
          Location:    [REV]   
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1309 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
male passed out bleeding on nose from fall , he is conscious

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1309 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
duplicate call 24-3906

24-3908         1310 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 20568] OCEANSIDE CONDOMINIUMS - 500 REVERE BEACH BLVD
           Vehicle:    WHI 2015 JEEP UT CHEROKEE  Reg: PAR MA 9951  VIN: 1C4PJMDS7FW718147
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1311 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

TRESPASS TOW
MA REG: 9951 2015 WHITE JEEP CHEROKEE

24-3910         1333 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - MEL/WAK
   
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 22 CLIFTON ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-13:33:54  Enrt-13:35:31  Arvd-13:37:30  Clrd-14:00:49
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:00:49  InSrvce-14:00:49
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:33:54  Enrt-13:35:12  Arvd-13:41:31  Clrd-14:00:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:00:54  InSrvce-14:00:54
          EMS Unit:    AMB5-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:41:53  Enrt-13:41:55  Arvd-13:41:56  Clrd-14:00:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:00:52  InSrvce-14:00:52
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1335 Dutra, Cristiano

A2 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1336 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
PER CATALDO: MALE INJURIES FROM A FALL - UNKNOWN AGE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1358 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-3 reports 69 year old male trouble ambulating, bad   
knee, abrasion to the back of the head from a previous fall.   

24-3911         1341 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    WHI 2016 HOND UT CR-V  Reg: PC MA 1CBZ13  VIN: 5J6RM4H43GL013547
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1342 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

TRESPASS TOW
MA REG: 1CBZ13 2016 WHITE HONDA CR-V

24-3913         1352 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [REV] COPELAND CIR
                ID:    405 -   
                       Disp-13:55:19  Enrt-13:55:21  Arvd-13:59:39  Clrd-14:20:30
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1354 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

passerby states elderly male party wearing red jacket    
disoriented walking on edge of road . c/p is no lnoger on   
scene

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1401 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- made contact with male party.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1406 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- male is fine, trying to get to nearest bus stop. state   
pd on scene as well.
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1408 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- giving courtesy ride to bus stop sm:62076 2:06

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1420 WALLACE, GREGORY
105- dropped of male at bus stop em: 62077

24-3915         1403 DISTURBANCE REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    810 - Chann, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 8037] FLAMING GRILL BUFFET - 31 FURLONG DR
                ID:    810 -   
                       Disp-14:05:45  Enrt-14:05:52  Arvd-14:06:49  Clrd-14:27:02
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    376 -   
                       Disp-14:05:51  Enrt-14:05:53  Arvd-14:07:14  Clrd-14:27:00
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    359 -   
                       Disp-14:07:28  Enrt-14:07:29  Arvd-14:07:31  Clrd-14:27:01
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1405 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

MULTIPLE CALLS: 2 MALE PARTIES PHYSICALLY FIGHTING INSIDE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1406 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ONE BLACK MALE CURLY HAIR AND GLASSES PHYSICALLY HIT A   
HISPANIC MALE FOLLOWING A VERBAL ARGUMENT, CP LEFT THE SCENE   
UNKNOWN IF PARTIES ARE SEPARATED - NO FURTHER DESCRIPTION   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1406 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
NO WEAPONS SEEN   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1427 WALLACE, GREGORY
UNITS CLEAR, REPORT TO FOLLOW, ALL PARTIES HAVE LEFT

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3915-OF

24-3916         1404 COMPLAINT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
        Primary Id:    370 - Apollo, Daniel
  Location/Address:    [REV 20252] BANK OF AMERICA- SUITE 24 - 339 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    370 -   
                       Disp-14:07:37                                Clrd-14:07:43
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1407 Apollo, Daniel

r/p stated that while she was using the ATM on 01/16/2024 at   
7:13 pm she was temporarily distracted letting someone in   
and when she yurned around the money withdrawl had been   
taken. Bank Of America informed r/p to fill a report for   
further assisstance.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3916-OF

24-3917         1407 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24642] 56 ATWOOD ST - 56 ATWOOD ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-14:09:30  Enrt-14:11:45  Arvd-14:13:58  Clrd-14:49:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:49:30  InSrvce-14:49:30
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:09:30  Enrt-14:49:27  Arvd-14:49:28  Clrd-15:00:58
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                       InQrtsUnavl-15:00:58  InSrvce-15:00:58
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1408 finn, linda

87 yr old female party unable to ambulate

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1421 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-5 reporting 86 year old female list assist, ambulance   
 needed for equipment.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1427 finn, linda
ACTION FROM WINTHROP WILL BE RESPONDING

24-3918         1408 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1411 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

CP WAS DRIVING HER CAR AND HIT THE EMERGENCY BUTTON ON HER   
PHONE ON ACCIDENT, CP CONFIRMED NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL   
AID NEEDED. 7 METER PING OVER ADDRESS. NUMBER IS NOT IN   
HOUSE

24-3919         1414 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [REV] 12 CHARLES AVE Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-14:15:21  Enrt-14:17:21  Arvd-14:18:23  Clrd-14:51:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:51:38  InSrvce-14:51:38
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:15:21  Enrt-14:17:45  Arvd-14:25:17  Clrd-15:01:07
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:01:07  InSrvce-15:01:07
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1415 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

83 yo female injuries from a fall laceration to head from   
the fall called by son on scene

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1423 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-1 reporting female party injuries from a fall   
assesing, awaiting cataldo.   

24-3921         1435 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM ACTIVATED FROM COOKING
   
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 9123] BREWIN CAFE - 311 BROADWAY
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-14:36:20  Enrt-14:37:57  Arvd-14:38:25  Clrd-14:45:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:45:34  InSrvce-14:45:34
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-14:36:20  Enrt-14:37:57  Arvd-14:39:59  Clrd-14:45:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:45:37  InSrvce-14:45:37
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-14:36:20  Enrt-14:37:58  Arvd-14:38:25  Clrd-14:45:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:45:27  InSrvce-14:45:27
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1436 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in alarm company
unit 4 3rd floor hall fire alarm   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1436 Dutra, Cristiano
8 ROUNDS   
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1439 Dutra, Cristiano
ENG 4 ON SCENE, ALARMS SOUNDING   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1439 Dutra, Cristiano
SQUAD 2 INVESTIGATING 3RD FLOOR   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1439 Dutra, Cristiano
C6 ON SCENE ASSUMING COMMAND   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1445 Dutra, Cristiano
COMMAND: SET OFF FOOD ON STOVE APT 8, SYSTEM RESET COMMAND   
TERMINATED   

24-3923         1458 B & E, BUILDING REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    347 - Vecchia, Derek
  Location/Address:    [REV] 180 CRESCENT AVE
                ID:    347 -   
                       Disp-15:05:42  Enrt-15:05:43  Arvd-15:17:28  Clrd-15:39:07
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1459 Stewart, Christopher

PAST BREAK, POSSIBLY OCCURRED YESTERDAY, BUILDING OWNER IS   
OUT FRONT

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1539 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. 169 crescent ave has a camera but it has been   
disconnected. report to follow.   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3923-OF

24-3926         1512 WELL BEING CHECK TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1519 Stewart, Christopher

PER 92, HAVE CHELSEA GO BY 12 WASHINGTON AVE APT#3, WELL   
BEING CHECK FEMALE PARTY, VICTIM OF A PAST ASSAULT THAT   
OCCURRED THE OTHER DAY, DECLINED A 209A ORDER, MALE PARTY   
KEEPS CALLING HER, AND HARASSING HER. THE FEMALE PARTY IS   
DEPRESSED AND HAVING A DIFFICULT TIME WITH THE SITUATION. NO   
MENTION OF WEAPONS. CPD WAS NOTIFIED AND THEY ARE ENROUTE

24-3925         1514 VANDALISM CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 233 PROCTOR AVE Apt. #3
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1519 Ohara, Lauren

CALLING PARTY STATES HIS SIDE MIRROR WAS "MESSED WITH" AND   
HIS VEHICLE IS NOT RUNNING PROPERLY. CALLER STATED HIS   
NEIGHBOR WITNESSED WHO ALLEDGEDLY VANDALISED HIS VEHICLE.   
CALLER STATED HE IS COMING TO THE STATION WITH HIS NEIGHBOR   
TO FILE A REPORT.

24-3927         1528 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX ALARM ACTIVATED FROM COOKING
   
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 1510] CARUSO'S NORTHGATE APARTMENTS - 242 LANTERN RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-15:28:51  Enrt-15:30:07  Arvd-15:36:40  Clrd-15:40:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:40:10  InSrvce-15:40:10
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-15:28:51  Enrt-15:29:54  Arvd-15:34:06  Clrd-15:40:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:40:08  InSrvce-15:40:08
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-15:28:51  Enrt-15:29:30  Arvd-15:32:51  Clrd-15:40:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:40:11  InSrvce-15:40:11
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1529 Stewart, Christopher
ALARM CO REPORTS 1ST FLOOR FIRE ALARM ACTIVATION

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1529 Kehoe, Theresa
RESIDENT ON THIRD FLOOR CALLED/ ALARMS SOUNDING ON WHOLE   
FLOOR

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1533 VERRUTO, MARISA
S2 on scene nothing showing, investigating.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1534 VERRUTO, MARISA
C6 on scene assuming command.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1540 VERRUTO, MARISA
command reports food on the stove apartment, system reset   
command terminated.

24-3928         1537 FIRE, DETAIL 1 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1538 VERRUTO, MARISA

badge 628

24-3929         1548 FIRE, DETAIL 2 CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1549 Kehoe, Theresa

BADGE 643

24-3930         1556 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    347 - Vecchia, Derek
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20791] SEVEN ELEVEN - 1120 NORTH SHORE RD
                ID:    347 -   
                       Disp-16:00:11  Enrt-16:00:12  Arvd-16:00:14  Clrd-16:38:44
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-16:14:27  Enrt-16:14:29  Arvd-16:17:51  Clrd-16:38:43
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
           Vehicle:    WHI 2016 MAZD CV MX5  Reg: PC MA IC45RE  VIN: JM1NDAD75G0113556
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 HOND LL CRV  Reg: PC MA 428JE3  VIN: JHLRD1842XC035949
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1557 Ohara, Lauren

2 CAR MVA, NO INJURY, CALLER REQUESTING POLICE ASSISTANCE.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1557 Ohara, Lauren
LOCATED IN THE PARKING LOT.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1559 Ohara, Lauren
WHITE MAZDA PLATE-IC45RE MA. SILVER HONDA CRV PLATE-428JE3   
MA

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1615 CROWE, ROBERT
one narcan administered   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1638 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. gj has one. one party to the whidden. ar to follow.   

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3930-AC
        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3930-AR
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           Summons:    BROOKS, ROBERT        
           Address:    51 SPRINGVALE AVE   LYNN, MA
               Age:    68
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ. OFF.
                       OUI--DRUGS
                       OPERATING RECKLESSLY SO AS TO ENDANGER
                       HABITUAL TRAFFIC OFFENDER
                       DRUG, POSSESS CLASS B

24-3931         1601 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 90 PITCAIRN ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-16:01:34  Enrt-16:03:55  Arvd-16:06:44  Clrd-16:16:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:16:23  InSrvce-16:16:23
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:01:34  Enrt-16:06:24  Arvd-16:08:50  Clrd-16:12:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:12:14  InSrvce-16:12:14
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1601 Ohara, Lauren

58 YEAR OLD MALE UNABLE TO AMBULATE.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1606 VERRUTO, MARISA
A15

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1609 VERRUTO, MARISA
a15 canceled by E4.

24-3932         1614 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20791] SEVEN ELEVEN - 1120 NORTH SHORE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-16:14:26  Enrt-16:16:46  Arvd-16:17:34  Clrd-16:25:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:25:16  InSrvce-16:25:16
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:14:26  Enrt-16:17:23  Arvd-16:18:30  Clrd-16:25:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:25:39  InSrvce-16:25:39
           Vehicle:    WHI 2016 MAZD CV MX5  Reg: PC MA IC45RE  VIN: JM1NDAD75G0113556
           Vehicle:    GRY 1999 HOND LL CRV  Reg: PC MA 428JE3  VIN: JHLRD1842XC035949
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1615 VERRUTO, MARISA

police on scene requesting eval on male party for past mva.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1615 VERRUTO, MARISA
one narcan administred from police.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1617 VERRUTO, MARISA
A15

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1625 VERRUTO, MARISA
E5 reports 67 y/o male altered, transported to the cha.   

   Original Call #:    24-3930

24-3935         1615 LARCENY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Primary Id:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV] 23 HYDE ST
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-16:26:08                 Arvd-16:26:32  Clrd-17:16:02
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1626 Resic, Kenan

scammed out of 890 dollars for a fake apartment rent. Paid   
in Amazon card and Zelle.
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1716 Resic, Kenan
report to follow

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3935-OF

24-3934         1618 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    345 - Dercolo, Mike
       Vicinity of:    [REV 10697] CAMBRIDGE HEALTH ALLIANCE - 454 BROADWAY
                ID:    345 -   
                       Disp-16:24:19  Enrt-16:24:34  Arvd-16:29:16  Clrd-16:49:47
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
           Vehicle:    BLU 2010 HOND 4D CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 5CVJ19  VIN: 2HGFA1F53AH320184
           Vehicle:    BLK 2023 CHRY VN PACIFICA  Reg: PC MA 3XRE75  VIN: 2C4RC1BG9PR631845
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1623 Kehoe, Theresa

2 CAR MVA NO INJURIES/ ONE PARTY DOES NOT HAVE LICENSE
MA 5CVJ19
MA 3XRE75

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1649 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. multiple reports assigned.   

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3934-AC
        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3934-AR
           Summons:    TEJADA LANDAVERDE, CARLOS ENRIQUE        
           Address:    18 ECHO PL Apt. #1   LYNN, MA
               Age:    25
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH

24-3933         1619 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV] 7 OAK TREE LN
                ID:    404 -   
                       Disp-16:21:16  Enrt-16:21:27  Arvd-16:36:59  Clrd-16:46:18
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1620 Stewart, Christopher

GARAGE MOTION ALARM
FREQUENT ALARM
CALLED IN BY ADT

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1642 Stewart, Christopher
VM LEFT WITH THE KEYHOLDER

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1643 Stewart, Christopher
TRIED CALLING ADT BACK, LENGTHY WAIT ON HOLD PER THEIR   
SYSTEM FOR AN OPERATOR

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1646 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. per vic1 unit is securing the door and clearing. no   
signs of forced entry. voicemail left with the homewoner.   

24-3936         1644 911 HANG UP PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 4839] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 226 COOLEDGE ST
                ID:    387 -   
                       Disp-16:47:48  Enrt-16:47:57  Arvd-16:52:36  Clrd-17:03:31
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-16:47:52  Enrt-16:47:58  Arvd-16:52:36  Clrd-17:03:32
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
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        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1646 Ohara, Lauren

7 METERS WOMAN SCREAMING. NUMBER NOT IN HOUSE.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1647 Ohara, Lauren
OPEN LINE, CALLER MAY BE WALKING ACCORDING TO MAP

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1652 Ohara, Lauren
CALLER IS WALKING ON NEWHALL STREET

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1654 Ohara, Lauren
6 METERS FROM 325 MALDEN ST

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1655 Ohara, Lauren
CALLER STATES HE IS MEETING A FRIEND A MARKET BASKET.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1657 Ohara, Lauren
CALLER STATED TO POLICE HE WAS AT HIS WIFES HOME AT 226   
COOLIDGE.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1702 CROWE, ROBERT
101 clearing with the male party no PC. returning to 226   
cooledge

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1703 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. issue was a noise complaint between neighbors. 106   
spoke to all parties. peace restored.   

24-3938         1716 COMPLAINT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Primary Id:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 23299] 96 E MOUNTAIN AVE - 96 E MOUNTAIN AVE
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-17:23:51                 Arvd-17:30:00  Clrd-19:12:29
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1723 Resic, Kenan

Mr Martineau stated that his wife named Shannon Stefano   
Martineau has been abusing drugs and alcohol over the last   
few weeks. Mr Martineau found out 2 months ago that she is   
seeing a man named Jeff Coulter (Drug user). Mr Martineau   
was advised to file a 51a with the police regarding this   
matter.

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3938-OF

24-3941         1728 FIRE, OTHER OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 8157] ELIOT ON OCEAN - 660 OCEAN AVE
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-17:33:07  Enrt-17:36:11  Arvd-17:37:07  Clrd-17:58:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:58:39  InSrvce-17:58:39
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1733 Kehoe, Theresa

INVESTIGATE THE WATER ISSUE/ LOCATED IN GARAGE P1
CP WILL MEET FIRE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1742 VERRUTO, MARISA
E5 reports broken water line in the ceiling, going to have   
to contact management for a plumber.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1744 Kehoe, Theresa
CALLED THE CONTACT ATTACHED AND HE DOES NOT TAKE CARE OF   
THAT BUILDING ANYMORE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1758 Kehoe, Theresa
ROBERTO CALLED BACK WITH A PHONE NUMBER FOR A CONTACT
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1806 Kehoe, Theresa
CALLED THIRD CONTACT / AWAITING A CALL BACK

24-3944         1734 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 24865] MNRECC DISPATCH - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1739 Ohara, Lauren

NO ANSWER ON THE CALL BACK. "WIRELESS CUMSTOMER NOT   
AVAILABLE". UNABLE TO LEAVE A VOICEMAIL. NUMBER NOT IN   
HOUSE.

24-3943         1738 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE OTHER    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV 22286] MATTRESS SUPERSTORE - 40 SQUIRE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-17:40:13  Enrt-17:40:39                 Clrd-17:44:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:44:54  InSrvce-17:44:54
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-17:40:13  Enrt-17:40:40                 Clrd-17:44:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:44:51  InSrvce-17:44:51
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-17:40:13  Enrt-17:40:41  Arvd-17:42:09  Clrd-17:54:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:54:58  InSrvce-17:54:58
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-17:40:13  Enrt-17:40:33  Arvd-17:44:46  Clrd-18:38:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:38:20  InSrvce-18:38:20
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-17:40:13  Enrt-17:40:42  Arvd-17:44:34  Clrd-17:57:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:58:06  InSrvce-17:58:06
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-17:40:46  Enrt-17:40:48                 Clrd-17:45:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:45:25  InSrvce-17:45:25
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-18:03:13                 Arvd-18:03:15  Clrd-18:36:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:36:23  InSrvce-18:36:23
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1738 Stewart, Christopher

OUTSIDE FIRE UP AGAINST THE BUILDING

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1739 VERRUTO, MARISA
multiple calls

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1741 Ohara, Lauren
PARTY CALLED BACK AND STATED FIRE HAS BEEN EXTINGUISHED.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1748 VERRUTO, MARISA
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command reports fire behind the building, have K1 respond.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1827 VERRUTO, MARISA
K1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1836 VERRUTO, MARISA
Command reports K1 on scene, SQ2 clearing, C6 clearing   
shortly.    

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1838 VERRUTO, MARISA
C6 clearing, command terminated. all out on the box.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1914 VERRUTO, MARISA
K1 clearing.   

24-3946         1750 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV 2122] CARUSO NORTHGATE APARTMENTS - 216 LANTERN RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG3-Pumper-REV ENGINE 3
                       Disp-17:51:07  Enrt-17:51:11  Arvd-17:53:47  Clrd-18:05:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:05:46  InSrvce-18:05:46
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-17:51:07  Enrt-17:51:12  Arvd-17:56:28  Clrd-18:06:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:06:09  InSrvce-18:06:09
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-17:56:15  Enrt-17:56:24  Arvd-17:56:25  Clrd-18:05:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:05:56  InSrvce-18:05:56
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-17:56:23  Enrt-17:56:28  Arvd-17:56:29  Clrd-18:05:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:05:44  InSrvce-18:05:44
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-17:58:14                 Arvd-17:58:17  Clrd-18:03:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:03:08  InSrvce-18:03:08
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1751 Kehoe, Theresa

ALARM COMPANY CALLED / GENERAL FIRE ALARM   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1752 Stewart, Christopher
CALLER FROM APT 15 REPORTS THE MICROWAVE CAUGHT FIRE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1755 Kehoe, Theresa
CHELSEA ENGINE TO HQ

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1758 VERRUTO, MARISA
per C6, E3 has command.   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1805 VERRUTO, MARISA
E3 reports building has been cleared, alarm reset, command   
terminated.

24-3947         1804 ALARM, BURGLAR NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV 23158] 193 RICE AVE - 193 RICE AVE
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-18:06:19  Enrt-18:06:27                 Clrd-18:11:59
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1805 Ohara, Lauren

ALARM COMPANY STATES...ZONE 3 PATIO DOOR.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1813 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. per duty supervisor frequent alarm. brinks no longer   
servicing this address. spoke to attached party who   
confirmed no emergency   

24-3948         1808 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    345 - Dercolo, Mike
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       Vicinity of:    [REV] HAITH ST
                ID:    345 -   
                       Disp-18:12:15  Enrt-18:12:27  Arvd-18:18:10  Clrd-18:39:40
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
           Vehicle:    GRY 2011 SUBA UT FOREST  Reg: PC MA 4NAD27  VIN: JF2SHABC2BH718959
           Vehicle:    GRY 2020 TOYT SE AVALON  Reg: PC MA 1WKG16  VIN: 4T1DZ1FBXLU045378
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1811 Ohara, Lauren

2 CAR MVA NO INJURY, DRIVER DOES NOT HAVE A LICENSE. LOCATED   
IN THE PARKING LOT AT MIKES WELDING.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1812 Ohara, Lauren
2022 SILVER TOYOTA AVALON PLATE-1WKG16. SILVER SUBARU   
PLATE-4NAD27.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1839 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. report to follow. papers exchanged   

       Refer To Accident:      24REV-3948-AC
        Refer To Summons:      24REV-3948-AR
                        Juvenile Arrest
               Age:    15
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV

24-3951         1822 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 12120] SEAVIEW TOWERS (510-515) REVERE BEACH BLVD - 510 REVERE BEACH BLVD
           Vehicle:    GRY 2018 HOND UT CR-V  Reg: PC MA 9MLT40  VIN: 7FARW2H9XJE001975
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1839 Kehoe, Theresa

ACTI0N TOW/ TRESPASS   
MA 9MLT40
TRESPASS TOW

24-3953         1851 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1853 Kehoe, Theresa

911 HANG UP / UNABLE TO CALL NUMBER BACK AS IT A PREFIX   
NUMBER

24-3955         1902 B & E, BUILDING REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    354 - Silvestro, Mark
  Location/Address:    [REV 5871] OCEAN 650 APARTMENTS - 650 OCEAN AVE Apt. #507
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-19:11:08  Enrt-19:11:27  Arvd-19:17:39  Clrd-19:37:33
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1910 Ohara, Lauren

PAST...CALLING PARTY STATED SHE LEFT HER APT AT 3pm TODAY.   
WHEN SHE ARRIVED HOME AT 6:30pm SHE FOUND HER APT HAD BEEN   
BROKEN INTO. DOOR PUSHED IN AND LOCK IS COMPLETELY OFF.   
CALLER STATES SHE IS MISSING SOME CASH (APROX $3000.00). SHE   
DID REACH OUT TO MAINTENANCE WHO ARE RESPONDING TO REPAIR   
THE DOOR. CALLER STATED SHE DID NOT SPEAK TO MANAGEMENT,   
OFFICE IS CLOSED. CALLER WOULD LIKE TO SPEAK WITH AN   
OFFICER.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1937 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. report to follow.   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3955-OF

24-3956         1911 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   
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        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV] 30 PARK AVE
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1916 Kehoe, Theresa

911 ACCIDENTAL CALL/ MALE PARTY SAID HIS KID WAS PLAYING   
WITH HIS PHONE/ NO POLICE FIRE OR MEDICAL AID/ NO ACTION

24-3959         1939 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV] 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    WHI 2018 NISS UT ROGUE  Reg: PC MA 8YZ345  VIN: KNMAT2MV4JP571979
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1945 Kehoe, Theresa

ACTION TOW
MA 8YZ345

24-3961         2001 DISTURBANCE TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [REV] 528 REVERE ST Apt. #1
                ID:    361 -   
                       Disp-20:03:31  Enrt-20:03:43  Arvd-20:07:52  Clrd-20:41:08
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    347 -   
                       Disp-20:03:34  Enrt-20:03:42                 Clrd-20:05:21
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    354 -   
                       Disp-20:04:57  Enrt-20:05:00  Arvd-20:05:43  Clrd-20:41:08
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2002 Ohara, Lauren

SCREAMING AND YELLING MALE FEMALE UNKNOWN

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2003 Ohara, Lauren
SISTERS

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2050 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. one to the whidden   

24-3963         2008 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOLEN REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    332 - Resic, Kenan
  Location/Address:    [REV 21864] HAMPTON INN REVERE - 230 LEE BURBANK HWY
                ID:    347 -   
                       Disp-20:23:09  Enrt-20:23:33  Arvd-20:42:33  Clrd-21:40:15
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    Resic, Kenan
                ID:    332 -   
                       Disp-21:17:52                 Arvd-21:17:55  Clrd-21:40:19
     Dispatched By:    332 - Resic, Kenan
        Arrived By:    Resic, Kenan
        Cleared By:    Resic, Kenan
           Vehicle:    WHI 2017 KIA LL SORENTO  Reg: PC NH 4854020  VIN: 5XYPGDA31HG268815
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2019 Ohara, Lauren
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 2050 CROWE, ROBERT

CALLING PARTY STATES SHE PARKED HER 2017 KIA SORRENTO   
PLATE-4854020 NH IN THE PARKING LOT AT THE H.INN ON   
THURSDAY. WHEN SHE ARRIVED BACK FROM A TRIP TONIGHT THE   
VEHICLE WAS GONE AND SUSPECTS IT WAS STOLEN. CALLER WOULD   
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LIKT TO SPEAK TO AN OFFICER.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2041 CROWE, ROBERT
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 2056 CROWE, ROBERT

incorrect narrative entered from a different call   

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3963-OF

24-3962         2010 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [REV] 528 REVERE ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-20:10:24  Enrt-20:12:06  Arvd-20:13:07  Clrd-20:25:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:25:35  InSrvce-20:25:35
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-20:10:24  Enrt-20:17:48  Arvd-20:19:12  Clrd-20:26:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:26:11  InSrvce-20:26:11
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2011 VERRUTO, MARISA

police on scene requesting eval on female party.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2025 VERRUTO, MARISA
E5 reports 28 y/o female diabetic reaction.   

   Original Call #:    24-3961

24-3964         2023 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
       Vicinity of:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2025 Stewart, Christopher

2 CAR MVA OCCURRED ON THE PARKWAY, PULLED INTO RFD LOT, NO   
AIBAGS, NO INJURIES, FEMALE CALLER STATED THAT THE MALE WAS   
VERBALLY UPSET AND CHARGED AT HER. BOTH ARE IN THEIR MV'S
STATE WAS NOTIFIED

24-3965         2108 DISTURBANCE NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
       Vicinity of:    [REV] OVERLOOK RIDGE TER
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-21:11:46  Enrt-21:11:47                 Clrd-21:20:47
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2111 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED IN THE PARKING LOT. MALDEN CALLED AND STATED ACTION   
DRIVER CALLED AND NEEDED HELP RETRIEVING A VEHICLE AND THE   
REGISTED OWNER IS THERE GIVING HIM A HARD TIME.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2112 Ohara, Lauren
NO FURTHER INFORMATION. MALDEN PD IS RESPONDING AS WELL.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2121 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. malden pd canceled.   

24-3967         2155 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [REV 23509] 295 SARGENT ST - 295 SARGENT ST Apt. #2
                ID:    346 -   
                       Disp-22:02:51  Enrt-22:03:27  Arvd-22:12:49  Clrd-22:24:08
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2201 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED THERE WAS A MALE PARTY THAT CAME TO HIS DOOR   
ASKING 298 SARGENT ST / WH MALE WEARING A GREY HAT RIDING A   
BLACK BYCYCLE/ MALE SPOKE SPANISH TO HIM/ MALE IS STILL   
LINGERING ON THE STREET NEAR THERE HOME/ CP WILL LOOK OUT   
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FOR OFFICER

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2202 Kehoe, Theresa
ONLY SPANISH SPEAKING   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2203 Kehoe, Theresa
NO ONE CHECKED IN AT WINDOW

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2224 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. unit checked the area. nothing showing   

24-3968         2214 DIRECTED PATROL NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    404 -   
                                                     Arvd-22:14:00  Clrd-22:16:15
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2215 CROWE, ROBERT

directed patrol of warming center

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2216 CROWE, ROBERT
clear.   

24-3969         2225 DIRECTED PATROL NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [REV 20544] GREATER BOSTON INDOOR SPORTS - 321 CHARGER ST
                       Lat: +042.427960 Lon: -071.006660   
                ID:    404 -   
                                                     Arvd-22:25:00  Clrd-22:27:38
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2225 CROWE, ROBERT

directed patrol

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2227 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. nothing showing   

24-3970         2229 PRISONER TRANSPORT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Primary Id:    404 - Kong, Orion
  Location/Address:    [REV 21972] NEW REVERE POLICE STATION - 400 REVERE BEACH PKWY
                ID:    404 -   
                                                     Arvd-22:29:00  Clrd-01/22/2024 @ 00:31:59
        Cleared By:    Malley, Glenn
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2230 CROWE, ROBERT

unit enroute to 920 broadway to take custody of a prisoner   
and transport them to the station

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2241 CROWE, ROBERT
starting mileage:62100 time:2240

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2303 Kehoe, Theresa
END ML 62108
TIME 10:54

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2351 Kehoe, Theresa
105/ report to follow/ clear

24-3972         2250 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
  Location/Address:    [REV 20867] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 50 WALNUT AVE Apt. #701
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-22:51:18  Enrt-22:54:22  Arvd-22:56:38  Clrd-23:08:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:08:52  InSrvce-23:08:52
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
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                       Disp-22:51:18  Enrt-23:08:03                 Clrd-23:08:55
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:08:55  InSrvce-23:08:55
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2251 Stewart, Christopher

LIFELINE ACTIVATION NO RESPONSE
REF# L159NW

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2311 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-1 reporting lift assist only no ems needed.   

24-3973         2320 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING ALARM ACTIVATED FROM COOKING
   
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV 23660] 20 NAHANT AVE - 20 NAHANT AVE Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-23:21:47  Enrt-23:25:07  Arvd-23:30:10  Clrd-23:30:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:30:12  InSrvce-23:30:12
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    COM1-Command-REV COMMAND 1
                       Disp-23:21:47  Enrt-23:24:16  Arvd-23:26:02  Clrd-23:30:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:30:43  InSrvce-23:30:43
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Fire Unit:    LAD1-Aerial-REV LADDER 1
                       Disp-23:21:47                                Clrd-23:24:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:24:59  InSrvce-23:24:59
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2321 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

ALARMS SOUND DUE TO COOKING. NO SMOKE OR FIRE.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2330 Dutra, Cristiano
Command reports cooking number 20 nahant apartent number 2.   
Systems reset command terminated

24-3974         2337 FIRE, DETAIL 2 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 22199] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - 5 WARD ST
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2337 Dutra, Cristiano

Badge 661

   Original Call #:    24-3929

24-3976         2355 FIRE, DETAIL 1 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 942] OCEAN SHORE TOWER - 364 OCEAN AVE
                       Lat: +042.409710 Lon: -070.992200   
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2356 Dutra, Cristiano

Badge 636

   Original Call #:    24-3928

For Date: 01/22/2024  -  Monday   

24-3977         0009 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 8730] REVERE HOUSING AUTHORITY - 71 HUTCHINSON ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-00:10:46  Enrt-00:14:13  Arvd-00:17:18  Clrd-00:29:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:29:12  InSrvce-00:29:12
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     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:10:46  Enrt-00:16:10  Arvd-00:20:16  Clrd-00:29:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:29:54  InSrvce-00:29:54
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0010 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

50 YO F GENERAL WEAKNESS

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0016 Dutra, Cristiano
A14 responding

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0028 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-4 reports ems on scene with multiple injuries from a   
fall.   

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0030 Dutra, Cristiano
A14 transporting one to the Cha, Everett

24-3978         0035 POLICE, MEDICAL AID SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 70 REVERE ST
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-00:36:50  Enrt-00:37:04  Arvd-00:41:40  Clrd-00:50:04
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-00:38:26  Enrt-00:38:28  Arvd-00:43:22  Clrd-00:50:07
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0036 Dutra, Cristiano

Fire on scene with a dk party requesting police

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0048 Kehoe, Theresa
rfd came across the party / he was on the ground/ he was   
able to call his sister and she is picking him up/ units   
standing by with male party

24-3979         0036 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 70 REVERE ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-00:38:22  Enrt-00:38:24  Arvd-00:38:36  Clrd-00:47:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:47:45  InSrvce-00:47:45
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:38:30  Enrt-00:38:34                 Clrd-00:44:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:44:37  InSrvce-00:44:37
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0037 Dutra, Cristiano

Engine-4 on scene requesting an ambulance and code 5.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0044 Dutra, Cristiano
Lynn atlantic 12 responding

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0044 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-4 reports dk family will be picked up by a family   
member, cancel ems

24-3981         0052 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Primary Id:    391 - Kingston, Jeffrey
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       Vicinity of:    [REV 21055] REVERE CITY HALL - 281 BROADWAY
                ID:    391 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:52:00  Clrd-00:55:51
        Cleared By:    Kingston, Jeffrey
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0052 Kehoe, Theresa

102/ directed patrol at the warming center

24-3982         0053 PROPERTY CHECK AREA QUIET    
        Call Taker:    397 - Papasodora, John
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
  Location/Address:    [REV 21330] WONDERLAND MARKETPLACE - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    397 -   
                                                     Arvd-00:53:41  Clrd-01:07:31

24-3984         0128 B & E, BUILDING REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    397 - Papasodora, John
       Vicinity of:    [REV 11146] GET AIR TRAMPOLINE PARK - 151 VFW PKWY
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-01:30:22  Enrt-01:31:04  Arvd-01:31:05  Clrd-01:31:05
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    323 -   
                       Disp-01:30:29  Enrt-01:31:21                 Clrd-01:33:50
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    290 -   
                       Disp-01:30:37  Enrt-01:31:35  Arvd-01:32:10  Clrd-01:51:15
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-01:31:11  Enrt-01:31:12  Arvd-01:31:13  Clrd-01:55:58
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-01:31:18  Enrt-01:31:20  Arvd-01:31:21  Clrd-01:55:56
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    384 -   
                       Disp-01:31:48  Enrt-01:31:49  Arvd-01:31:51  Clrd-02:01:08
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    230 -   
                       Disp-01:33:39  Enrt-01:33:41  Arvd-01:40:26  Clrd-01:54:57
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    257 -   
                       Disp-01:34:06  Enrt-01:34:07  Arvd-01:34:08  Clrd-01:49:56
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-01:37:32  Enrt-01:37:34  Arvd-01:37:35  Clrd-01:49:53
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0130 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
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UNKOWN WEAPONS. 2 PARTIES UNKOWN DISCRIPTION.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0130 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
EMPLOYEE IS CURRENTLY IN HTE BACK HOLDING THE DOOR SHUT   
TRYING TO KEEP PARTIES OUT.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0159 Kehoe, Theresa
103/ units searched inside for parties along with the roof/   
unfounded/ employee did not see anyone enter the building /   
report to follow/ units clear

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0159 Kehoe, Theresa
103/ will go by tommoro to see if there is any footage on   
cameras

       Refer To Incident:      24REV-3984-OF

24-3985         0132 PROPERTY CHECK TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    391 - Kingston, Jeffrey
  Location/Address:    [REV 20706] SQUIRE LOUNGE - 604 SQUIRE RD
                ID:    391 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:32:44  Clrd-02:08:33
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0132 Kingston, Jeffrey

assist with closing

24-3989         0145 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV] LANTERN RD
           Vehicle:    WHI 2021 HOND 4H CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 4JSL38  VIN: SHHFK7H62MU402033
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: Quealy Towing To: Quealy Towing
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0153 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

TRESPASS TOW BY A.G QUEALY: MA REG: 4JSL38

24-3988         0146 PUBLIC SAFETY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV] SCHOOL ST @ CENTRAL AVE
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-01:54:48                                Clrd-01:55:27
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    257 -   
                       Disp-01:55:09  Enrt-01:55:11  Arvd-01:55:11  Clrd-01:55:12
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    257 -   
                       Disp-01:55:20  Enrt-01:55:22  Arvd-01:55:24  Clrd-03:15:04
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    230 -   
                       Disp-01:56:54  Enrt-01:56:56  Arvd-01:57:00  Clrd-03:47:52
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-02:08:28  Enrt-02:08:30  Arvd-02:12:42  Clrd-03:47:53
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
                ID:    391 -   
                       Disp-02:08:48  Enrt-02:08:50  Arvd-02:25:45  Clrd-03:32:49
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kingston, Jeffrey
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0150 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

CALLED IN BY A PASSERBY FOR WATER GUSHING OUT OF THE   
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CONCRETE IN THE MIDDLE OF THE INTERSECTION.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0202 Kehoe, Theresa
K9/ WATER IS COMING OUT OF A MANHOLE COVER AND THE ASPHALT/   
AREA GETTING VERY SLIPPERY / ADVISE DPW

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0203 Kehoe, Theresa
CALLED DPW THEY ARE GOING TO GET EMERGENCY SERVICE DOWN TO   
LOCATION ALONG WITH GETTING IT SALTED FOR ICE ASAP

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0212 Kehoe, Theresa
101 BEACH AT CARY

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0213 Kehoe, Theresa
108 BEACH AT LIBRARY

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0239 Kehoe, Theresa
K9 CONTACT THE T AND HAVE THEM SEND A SUPERVISOR DOWN

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0240 Kehoe, Theresa
T ADVISED

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0315 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
K9 CLEARING SCHOOL AT CENTRAL

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0315 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
T INSPECTOR DID SHOW UP AND WILL BE CHECKING BACK IN WITH   
THE DPW LATER

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0348 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ALL UNITS CLEAR. DETAIL OFFICERS ON SCENE

24-3987         0147 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV 21989] ROSELAND PROPERTIES - 11 OVERLOOK RIDGE DR
           Vehicle:    RED 2019 KIA UT SORENTO  Reg: PC MA 3YPZ18  VIN: 5XYPGDA36KG563870
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: ACTION TOWING To: ACTION TOWING

24-3990         0206 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [REV 23071] LANTERN RD
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 NISS 2D VERSA  Reg: PC MA 3YNE45  VIN: 3N1CN8EV3PL861125
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: Quealy Towing To: Quealy Towing
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0207 Kehoe, Theresa

TRESPASS TOW / ACTION
MA 3YNE45

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0215 Kehoe, Theresa
*QUEALY TOWING

24-3991         0220 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV 20591] RODEWAY INN - 309 AMERICAN LEGION HWY
                ID:    401 -   
                       Disp-02:22:45  Enrt-02:23:29  Arvd-02:25:06  Clrd-02:45:09
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
                ID:    397 -   
                       Disp-02:23:25  Enrt-02:23:28  Arvd-02:25:44  Clrd-02:45:11
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0222 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

CALLED IN BY FRONT DESK FOR A BLK M PARTY BLK HOODIEW/ A DOG   
YELLING AND RECORDING THE EMPLOYEES. WILL NOT LEAVE THE   
BUILDING.
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         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0223 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
MALE PARTY CALLED STATED THE FRONT DESK EMPLOYEE SAID THEY   
HAVE A ROOM FOR HIM BUT IS NOW REFUSING TO GIVE HIM THE ROOM   

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0245 Dutra, Cristiano
Both parties were spoken to. Male party will be staying in   
his room for the rest of the night and attempt to get   
another hotel in the morning units clear peace restored.   

24-3994         0250 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT BE ON THE LOOKOUT    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] LEE BURBANK HWY
           Vehicle:    BLU 2023 TOYT SE COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 5MHE69  VIN: 5YFB4MDE7RP109651
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0252 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

1 CALL IRRATIC OPERATION - STARTED OFF UNDER THE TUNNEL NOW   
DRIVING FAST ON LEE BURBANK

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0252 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
MA REG: 5MHE69

24-3995         0354 DISTURBANCE, NOISE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [REV] 60 ORVIS RD
                ID:    393 -   
                       Disp-03:55:46  Enrt-03:56:15  Arvd-04:03:41  Clrd-04:10:10
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0355 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

LOUD NOISE.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0410 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
PER 106, LITTLE HOUSE PARTY. PARTIES HAVE BEEN ADVISED TO   
TURN MUSIC OFF. UNIT CLEAR

24-3998         0454 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV] 100 ATWOOD ST
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-04:55:06  Enrt-05:01:07  Arvd-05:04:53  Clrd-05:27:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:27:26  InSrvce-05:27:26
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-04:55:06  Enrt-05:06:24  Arvd-05:14:24  Clrd-05:28:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:28:35  InSrvce-05:28:35
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0454 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

25 YO M GENERAL WEAKNESS

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0506 Dutra, Cristiano
A13 responding

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0528 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
TRANSPORT TO WHIDDEN   

24-4000         0537 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY OTHER    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV 21236] WONDERLAND TRAIN STATION - 1300 NORTH SHORE RD
         Fire Unit:    ENG5-Pumper-REV ENGINE 5
                       Disp-05:37:57  Enrt-05:40:47  Arvd-05:43:22  Clrd-05:50:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:50:19  InSrvce-05:50:19
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 250
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:37:57                                Clrd-05:51:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:51:53  InSrvce-05:51:53
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0537 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

CALLED IN BY TRANSIT - INBOUND PLAT FORM - MALE PARTY   
ABDOMINAL PAIN

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0552 Dutra, Cristiano
Transit called backing stating party refused any assistance   
and left the train station.   

24-4001         0553 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL AID    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 21940] PROSPECT HOUSE - 420 RESERVOIR AVE Apt. #330
                       Lat: +042.411870 Lon: -071.028630   
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-05:54:03  Enrt-05:58:15  Arvd-06:02:18  Clrd-06:39:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:39:15  InSrvce-06:39:15
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:54:03  Enrt-06:21:51  Arvd-06:27:52  Clrd-06:39:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:39:53  InSrvce-06:39:53
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB4-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-06:27:34  Enrt-06:27:36  Arvd-06:32:04  Clrd-06:39:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:39:50  InSrvce-06:39:50
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0554 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

73 YO M DIFICULTY BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0606 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-4 reporting a 74 year old male chest pain

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0607 Dutra, Cristiano
A13 responding

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0621 Dutra, Cristiano
Engine-4 reporting one nitro administered for angina over 10   
minutes ago

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0627 Dutra, Cristiano
Als4 responding 8 minutes out

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0628 Dutra, Cristiano
A13 arrival time 6:27 a.m.   

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0646 Dutra, Cristiano
Patient being transported to the melrose wakefield hospital.   

24-4002         0616 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [REV] 12 SCHOOL ST @ 230 BEACH ST
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0620 Dutra, Cristiano

DPW REPORTNG IMPASSABLE

24-4003         0625 KEEP THE PEACE NO ACTION REQUIRED   
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        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [REV 21949] BROADWAY TOWERS (MANAGEMENT) - 250 BROADWAY
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-06:28:59  Enrt-06:29:57  Arvd-06:29:58  Clrd-06:29:59
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-06:32:22  Enrt-06:32:24  Arvd-06:32:27  Clrd-06:32:28
                ID:    378 -   
                       Disp-06:32:32  Enrt-06:33:55  Arvd-06:37:45  Clrd-06:37:46
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0628 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

R/P IS REQUESTING AN OFFICER TO ASSIST HIM IN GATHERING HIS   
BELONGINGS. M PARTY HAS THE PROPER DOCUMENTATION WITH HIM   
AND WILL BE OUT FRONT.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0631 Dutra, Cristiano
Attempted to call the resident of the apartment no answer

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0638 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
101 SPOKE TO R/P OVER THE PHONE AND TOLD HIM TO COME INTO   
THE STATION FIRST. NO ACTION REQUIRED AT THIS TIME.

24-4004         0637 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY AMBULANCE TRANSPORT- MASS GEN
   
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [REV] 248 MALDEN ST
         Fire Unit:    RSQ2-Aerial-REV SQUAD 2
                       Disp-06:37:54                                Clrd-06:39:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:39:13  InSrvce-06:39:13
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    Dutra, Cristiano
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-06:37:54  Enrt-06:43:48  Arvd-06:52:26  Clrd-07:08:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:08:19  InSrvce-07:08:19
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-06:39:21  Enrt-06:39:24  Arvd-06:44:19  Clrd-07:08:01
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:08:01  InSrvce-07:08:01
     Dispatched By:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Enroute By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Arrived By:    Dutra, Cristiano
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-07:08:10  Enrt-07:08:15  Arvd-07:08:16  Clrd-07:08:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:08:23  InSrvce-07:08:23
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    ENG4-Pumper-REV ENGINE 4
                       Disp-07:08:42                 Arvd-07:08:49  Clrd-07:09:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:09:58  InSrvce-07:09:58
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0637 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

78 Y/O MALE INJURIES FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0644 Dutra, Cristiano
a14 responding 15 min eta

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0651 finn, linda
78 yr old male previous stroke history check for als

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0708 finn, linda
to mgh

24-4005         0642 TOW, TRESPASS TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
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  Location/Address:    [REV 6448] RUMNEY FLATS - 83 WARD ST
           Vehicle:    WHI 2022 HOND 4D ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 4YCB88  VIN: 1HGCV1F31NA112167
             Towed:    For: TRESPASS By: Quealy Towing To: Quealy Towing

24-4006         0658 FIRE, DETAIL 3 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0659 finn, linda

badge 601
new hampshire steel

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 1330 finn, linda
detail terminated

24-4007         0659 FIRE, DETAIL 4 OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [REV 24922] 50 SALT STREET - 50 SALT ST
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0700 finn, linda

badge 538
patriot plumbing

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 1304 finn, linda
detail terminated
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For Jurisdiction: WINTHROP, MA

For Date: 01/15/2024  -  Monday   

24-2721         0704 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIL36] 36 WILSHIRE STREET / 2 FAMILY - 36 WILSHIRE ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:06:03  Enrt-07:08:47  Arvd-07:12:24  Clrd-07:53:24
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:53:24  InSrvce-07:53:24
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB6-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:06:08  Enrt-07:08:43  Arvd-07:12:24  Clrd-07:53:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:53:14  InSrvce-07:53:14
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-07:20:28                 Arvd-07:20:31  Clrd-07:53:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:53:22  InSrvce-07:53:22
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0705 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

77 yo male general weakness

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0753 VERRUTO, MARISA
311 one to mgh.

24-2725         0756 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 500    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCOTT59] 59 COTTAGE AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 59 COTTAGE AVE
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:57:21  Enrt-08:00:34                 Clrd-08:02:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:02:06  InSrvce-08:02:06
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:57:21  Enrt-07:58:03  Arvd-08:02:10  Clrd-08:06:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:06:09  InSrvce-08:06:09
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-07:57:21  Enrt-07:57:57  Arvd-08:05:38  Clrd-08:06:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:06:11  InSrvce-08:06:11
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0757 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

alarm going off , no smoke or fire, alarm says evacuate

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0806 VERRUTO, MARISA
E1 reports faulty detector, clear code 500

24-2726         0759 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FOVE23] 23 OVERLOOK DRIVE - 23 OVERLOOK DR Apt. #B
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-08:02:13  Enrt-08:02:33  Arvd-08:08:04  Clrd-08:27:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:27:37  InSrvce-08:27:37
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
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        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB6-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-08:02:28  Enrt-08:05:48  Arvd-08:19:04  Clrd-08:27:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:27:35  InSrvce-08:27:35
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0800 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

92 yo female general weakness , called in by 3rd party

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0808 VERRUTO, MARISA
A1

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0827 VERRUTO, MARISA
311 one to mgh

24-2729         0833 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 600    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN PFHA] FORT HEATH APARTMENTS - 1 POND ST Apt. #2A
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-08:34:32  Enrt-08:35:42  Arvd-08:39:03  Clrd-09:03:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:04:00  InSrvce-09:04:00
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-08:34:32  Enrt-08:35:18  Arvd-08:42:46  Clrd-09:04:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:04:11  InSrvce-09:04:11
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-08:37:57  Enrt-08:37:59  Arvd-08:41:12  Clrd-08:46:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:46:59  InSrvce-08:46:59
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0834 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

66 yo male unresponsive

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0834 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
not sure if he is breathing   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0835 VERRUTO, MARISA
A3

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0841 VERRUTO, MARISA
als4, 8 min eta

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0903 morigerato, nancy
600/police matter

24-2731         0835 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP938A - Prather, Guy
  Location/Address:    [WIN PFHA] FORT HEATH APARTMENTS - 1 POND ST Apt. #2A
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-08:35:50  Enrt-08:35:52  Arvd-08:39:02  Clrd-08:48:15
                ID:    WP938A -   
                       Disp-08:35:56  Enrt-08:35:57  Arvd-08:38:52  Clrd-09:21:08
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0835 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

66 YO MALE UNRESPONSIVE NOT BREATHING, CALLED IN BY THE WIFE   
ON SCENE   
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         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0839 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92 & SIERRA 3 ON SCENE W/ FIRE   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0848 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 3: CHARLIE 1 NOTIFY CPAC AND THE M.E.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0848 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 3: CLEAR, 92 REMAINING ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0850 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CHARLIE 1: CPAC CONTACTED   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0854 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CHARLIE 1: M.E. OFFICE CONTACTED

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0913 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: @ 9:00 M.E. DECLINED   
@ 9:05 CPAC DECLINED   
ATTEMPTING TO MAKE CONTACT WITH FUNERAL HOME   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0923 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: CLEAR, FIRE CHIEF REMAINING ON SCENE ASSISTING FAMILY   
MAKING ARRANGEMENTS W/ KIRBY FUNERAL HOME. REPORT TO FOLLOW   

   Original Call #:    24-2729
       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-49-OF

24-2733         0844 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FSHI600] 600 SHIRLEY ST - 600 SHIRLEY ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-08:45:48                                Clrd-08:47:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:47:06  InSrvce-08:47:06
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB3-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-08:45:53  Enrt-08:50:05  Arvd-09:00:35  Clrd-09:07:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:07:21  InSrvce-09:07:21
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-08:47:04  Enrt-08:47:17  Arvd-08:51:50  Clrd-09:07:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:07:22  InSrvce-09:07:22
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0844 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

78 yo woman injuries froma fall , laceration to the head

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0850 VERRUTO, MARISA
A2, 14 min eta

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0853 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 0854 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 0907 VERRUTO, MARISA
clear 311 one to mgh

24-2743         1005 WELL BEING CHECK NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPRE21] 21 PRESCOTT STREET / 2 FAMILY - 21 PRESCOTT ST Apt. #2
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1007 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

FRIEND CALLED IN STATING HE HAD NOT HEARD FROM FRIEND SINCE   
NOVEMBER. HE IS CONCERNRED WITH HIS WELL BEING. MALE PARTY   
HAS A BLACK CRYSLER
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         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1023 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 3: MALE PARTY WAS ARRESTED IN NOVEMBER FOR 209A   
VIOLATION AND WAS DEPORTED. NO RESPONSE NEEDED.   

24-2748         1029 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWHE21] 21 WHEELOCK STREET /  2 FAMILY - 21 WHEELOCK ST
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1030 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP - C/P STATES HE CALLED ON ACCIDENT. DECLINED   
POLICE, FIRE,MEDICAL. NOTHING IN HOUSE

24-2750         1047 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWOO84] 84 WOODSIDE AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 84 WOODSIDE AVE
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-10:48:51  Enrt-10:49:45  Arvd-10:52:04  Clrd-11:01:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:01:02  InSrvce-11:01:02
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-10:48:51  Enrt-10:51:05  Arvd-10:53:08  Clrd-11:01:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:01:17  InSrvce-11:01:17
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB8-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:53:26  Enrt-10:53:30  Arvd-10:57:55  Clrd-11:01:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:01:19  InSrvce-11:01:19
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1048 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

77 YO MALE INJURIES FROM A FALL

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1048 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
CALLED IN BY WIFE ON SCENE   

24-2751         1055 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE 500    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGRO160] 160 GROVERS AVENUE / 1  FAMILY - 160 GROVERS AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:57:01  Enrt-11:00:04  Arvd-11:01:13  Clrd-11:13:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:13:21  InSrvce-11:13:21
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-10:57:05  Enrt-11:00:23  Arvd-11:01:12  Clrd-11:13:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:13:17  InSrvce-11:13:17
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-11:01:10  Enrt-11:01:12  Arvd-11:04:24  Clrd-11:13:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:13:19  InSrvce-11:13:19
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1056 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

RESD STATES FIRE IN OUTLLET, HEARS CRINKLING BEHIND WALL   
BLACK SMOKE ON OUTLET . FIRE IS NOW OUT
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         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1056 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
ELDERLY MOTHER UNABLE TO AMBULATE ALSO ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1101 VERRUTO, MARISA
C1 on scene.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1102 VERRUTO, MARISA
E1 on scene nothing showing.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1113 VERRUTO, MARISA
clear code 500, command terminated.

24-2754         1058 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGRO160] 160 GROVERS AVENUE / 1  FAMILY - 160 GROVERS AVE
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-10:58:58  Enrt-10:59:00  Arvd-11:00:55  Clrd-11:08:45
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1059 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

FIRE RESPONDING TO REPORT OF ELECTRICAL OUTLET FIRE, SIERRA   
3 EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1101 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 3 OFF W/ WFD   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1108 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 3: CLEAR   

   Original Call #:    24-2751

24-2765         1200 LARCENY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    WP938A - Prather, Guy
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTAF29] 29 TAFTS AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 29 TAFTS AVE
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-12:02:28                                Clrd-12:03:04
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
                ID:    WP938A -   
                       Disp-12:03:11  Enrt-12:03:13  Arvd-12:13:50  Clrd-12:27:10
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1201 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

RESD STATES HER PACKAGE WAS TAKEN FROM HOME, HAS VIDEO   
FOOTAGE

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1228 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: CLEAR, ASSIGN OF FOR LARCENY FROM A BUILDING   

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-50-OF

24-2774         1414 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIN233] 233 WINTHROP STREET / " FOR KIDS ONLY" - 233 WINTHROP ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                       Disp-14:15:22  Enrt-14:15:38                 Clrd-14:16:25
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    WP938A -   
                       Disp-14:15:26  Enrt-14:15:37                 Clrd-14:16:26
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-14:16:21  Enrt-14:16:22  Arvd-14:17:10  Clrd-14:18:00
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
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        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1415 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company   
back motion alarm

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1415 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
made contact but provided wrong passcode

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1418 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. back door appears secure and no one appears to be on   
scene.   

24-2788         1648 PUBLIC SAFETY TAKEN/REFERRED TO OTHER AGENCY
   
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FBAN120] COROLLA ROOFING - 120 BANKS ST
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1650 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY A RESIDENT NOT ON SCENE ANYMORE STATING DUE TO   
THE FLOOD THERE WAS A BUNCH OF DEBRI, TRASH, AND A FRIDGE IN   
THE MIDDLE OF THE STREET. DPW WAS LEFT A VM. CHARLIE1 WAS   
CALLED TO SEE IF THEY CAN CONTACT THE ON CALL FOR THE DPW.

24-2801         1840 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSEY19] 19 SEYMOUR STREET / 3 FAMILY - 19 SEYMOUR ST
                ID:    WP998 -   
                       Disp-18:42:11  Enrt-18:42:30                 Clrd-18:45:44
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1841 CROWE, ROBERT

reading pd located attached party's purse and wallet.   
requesting notification be made and have attached party   
contact the station.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 1846 CROWE, ROBERT
clear. party was reached via phone and will contact reading   
pd directly.   

24-2822         2227 WELL BEING CHECK UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Primary Id:    WP934A - Donahue, Sean
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI435] 435 SHIRLEY ST Apt. #34
                ID:    WP998 -   
                       Disp-22:37:33  Enrt-22:37:38  Arvd-22:41:14  Clrd-22:47:23
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
                ID:    WP934A -   
                       Disp-22:37:36  Enrt-22:37:38  Arvd-22:42:18  Clrd-22:47:25
     Dispatched By:    1702 - CROWE, ROBERT
        Enroute By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Arrived By:    CROWE, ROBERT
        Cleared By:    CROWE, ROBERT
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2234 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY LOWELL PD STATING THE EX-HUSBAND WAS SUPPOSED   
TO DROP OF THE 4 YEAR OLD DAUGHTER IN LOWELL AND DID NOT.   
THERE IS A PROBATE ORDER IN PLACE. LOWELL PD STATED THAT THE   
EX-HUSBAND WITH THE 4 YEAR OLD DAUGHTER ARE AT SAID ADDRESS.   
WHEN ASK WHAT APARTMENT NUMBER LOWELL PD DID NOT HAVE THE   
INFORMATION AND DID NOT HAVE THE OTHER DAUGHTERS NAME THAT   
LIVES AT THE APARTMENT OR AGE. LOWELL PD COULD ONLY PROVIDE   
THE EX-HUSBAND NAME, PHONE NUMBER, VEHICLE, AND THE 4 YEAR   
OLD DAUGHTERS NAME.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2235 MOORE, BARBARA
LOWELL PD STATED THE EX-HUSBAND DRIVES A WHITE PICK UP   
TRUCK. IN CJIS EX-HUSBAND HAS MASS REG #3VPY11, 2010 LEXS   
COLOR WHITE.



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 259
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2237 MOORE, BARBARA
CHECKED IN HOUSE WITH THE EX-HUSBAND LAST NAME FOR ANY   
FEMALE PARTIES THAT LIVE OUT OF 435 SHIRLEY STREET, NOTHING   
IN HOUSE.

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2244 CROWE, ROBERT
no parties with the name DAVIS reside at that location.   
units will check the area for the involved party's vehicle.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2246 CROWE, ROBERT
Two white vehicles across from the address both are rental   
trucks.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2247 CROWE, ROBERT
No other vehicles in the area matching a white pick up or   
lexus. The last name davis is on none of the mail boxes or   
door bells to the apartments units clear nothing showing.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2300 Dutra, Cristiano
Spoke to the ex-wife further who stated her ex-husbands   
daughter live in apartment 34 last name Wareham.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2302 Dutra, Cristiano
Rang the doorbell three times no answer.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2306 Dutra, Cristiano
Message also left by charlie 1 to call wpd.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2351 Dutra, Cristiano
Also refer to call #24-2877

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-51-OF

24-2827         2331 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI435] 435 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP934A -   
                       Disp-23:33:11  Enrt-23:33:19  Arvd-23:37:14  Clrd-23:48:23
                ID:    WP998 -   
                       Disp-23:33:13  Enrt-23:33:18  Arvd-23:37:14  Clrd-23:48:24
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-23:33:16  Enrt-23:33:18  Arvd-23:37:15  Clrd-23:48:25
         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2336 Dutra, Cristiano

Mother called in stating her daughters ipad is pinging at   
this address as of a few minutes ago. Also stating her   
husband is driving a united rental truck.   

         Narrative:      01/15/2024 2350 Dutra, Cristiano
       Modified By:      01/15/2024 2353 Dutra, Cristiano

Officers on scene spoke to all parties involved. The   
daughter sophia is in good health and spirits and is not in   
any danger.  On going probate court matter between the   
husband and wife. Husband was advised to contact the Lowell   
Pd and his wife.   

For Date: 01/16/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-2844         0528 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 15 CRYSTAL COVE AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-05:29:05  Enrt-05:31:46  Arvd-05:37:43  Clrd-05:38:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:38:00  InSrvce-05:38:00
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:29:05  Enrt-05:31:35  Arvd-05:36:45  Clrd-05:37:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:37:58  InSrvce-05:37:58
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0529 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

59 Y/O MALE GENERAL WEAKNESS
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0537 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG1 CLEAR - 311 - 1 TRANSPORT TO MGH   

24-2854         0743 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FLIN46] THE PARC AT HARBOR VIEW - 46 LINCOLN ST Apt. #201
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:44:40                                Clrd-07:46:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:46:04  InSrvce-07:46:04
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:44:40  Enrt-07:47:25  Arvd-07:50:49  Clrd-08:07:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:07:34  InSrvce-08:07:34
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    SQ1-Heavy Rescue-WFD SQUAD 1
                       Disp-07:46:00  Enrt-07:46:02  Arvd-07:48:56  Clrd-08:04:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:04:40  InSrvce-08:04:40
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0744 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

81 yo female injuries from a fall called in by aid on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0804 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 0807 morigerato, nancy

311/CHA EVERETT

24-2856         0758 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FKEN101] FORT BANKS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - 101 KENNEDY RD
                ID:    WP937 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:58:00  Clrd-08:19:54
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0758 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

SIERRA 5 OFF SCHOOL CROSSING

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0820 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 5 CLEAR   

24-2860         0813 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FWAL5] 5 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-08:13:00  Clrd-08:19:38
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
           Vehicle:    GRY 2019 ACUR RDX  Reg: PC MA 8XY789  VIN: 5J8TC2H79KL017769
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0813 WALLACE, GREGORY

92- mv stop

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0814 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
MA REG: 8XY789

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0819 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: CLEAR CITATION ISSUED - STOP SIGN VIOLATION   

24-2865         0844 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 47 PROSPECT AVE
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0845 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p says he called on accident. declinde   
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police fire, and medical. nothing pertinant in house

24-2872         0900 TEST ONLY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FHER40] ARTHUR  T. CUMMINGS SCHOOL - 40 HERMON ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0901 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

WINTHROP CONTROL TESTED W CUMMINGS SCHOOL OVER SYSTEMWIDE   
RADIO CHANNEL, CUMMINGS SCHOOL ACKNOWLEDGED LOUD AND CLEAR

24-2874         0906 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
       Vicinity of:    [WIN 226] 33 WALDEN ST - 33 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-09:06:00  Clrd-09:10:29
           Vehicle:    BLK 2003 GMC UT YUKON  Reg: PC MA 46D190  VIN: 1GKEK13T13R202846
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0908 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

92: MVST MA REG 46D190

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0910 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92 CLEAR, VERBAL FOR PLATE AND REAR WINDOW OBSTRUCTION   

24-2881         0945 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI20] DUNKIN DONUTS - 20 MAIN ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-09:45:00  Clrd-09:52:35
           Vehicle:         
           Vehicle:    BLU 2019 SUBA SE WRX  Reg: PC MA 2XVC68  VIN: JF1VA1N64K8814118
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0946 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

92 MVST MA REG: 3XVC68

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0948 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CORRECTION: MA REG 2XVC68

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0952 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: CLEAR, CITATION ISSUED - MARKED LANES VIOLATION   

24-2882         0950 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FQUI60] 60 QUINCY AVE. /1 FAMILY - 60 QUINCY AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-09:51:32  Enrt-09:52:19  Arvd-09:54:41  Clrd-10:08:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:08:40  InSrvce-10:08:40
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-09:51:32  Enrt-09:52:24  Arvd-09:57:03  Clrd-10:13:48
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:13:48  InSrvce-10:13:48
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 0951 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

67 yo male difficulty breathing called in by aid on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1006 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1013 morigerato, nancy

311 TRANSPORT TO MGH

24-2884         1002 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   
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        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FPLE529] 529 PLEASANT STREET / 1 FAMILY - 529 PLEASANT ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-10:02:00  Clrd-10:06:52
           Vehicle:    BLU 2002 BUIC SE LESABR  Reg: PC MA 659XGH  VIN: 1G4HP54KX24197614
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1003 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

92 MVST MA REG: 659XGH

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1007 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CLEAR, CITATION ISSUED - FAILURE TO STOP AT STOP SIGN   

24-2892         1015 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI505] 505-507-509 SHIRLEY ST. /  APARTM  11 UNITS - 505 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-10:15:00  Clrd-10:19:10
           Vehicle:    BLU 2015 TOYT VENZA  Reg: PC MA 2NBV58  VIN: 4T3BK3BB9FU117972
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1016 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

92 MVST MA REG: 2NBV58

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1019 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: CLEAR, VERBAL - STOP SIGN VIOLATION   

24-2899         1047 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FWAL5] 5 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-10:47:00  Clrd-10:52:30
           Vehicle:    WHI 2018 NISS NV  Reg: CON MA V55855  VIN: 1N6BF0LY4JN815358
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1049 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

92 MVST MA CON: V55855

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1052 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92: CLEAR, CITATION ISSUED - STOP SIGN VIOLATION   

24-2898         1048 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSTU25] 25 STURGIS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 25 STURGIS ST Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-10:49:24                                Clrd-10:50:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:50:34  InSrvce-10:50:34
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-10:49:24  Enrt-10:50:51  Arvd-10:53:12  Clrd-11:01:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:01:45  InSrvce-11:01:45
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-10:50:31  Enrt-10:50:32  Arvd-10:52:41  Clrd-11:01:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:01:42  InSrvce-11:01:42
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1049 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

63 yo female low blood sugar called in by sister on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1051 morigerato, nancy
L1 PICKING UP THE RUN

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1101 morigerato, nancy
311/MGH
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24-2904         1102 WELL BEING CHECK UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN 306] RPM FITNESS - 120 BANKS ST
                ID:    WP975 -   
                       Disp-11:07:31  Enrt-11:08:24  Arvd-11:14:29  Clrd-11:17:20
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
           Vehicle:    GRN 2003 CHEV SE MALIBU  Reg: PC MA 9KY743  VIN: 1G1ND52J63M664659
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1106 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

CALLED IN BY EMPLOYEE FROM RPM FITNESS STATING MALE PARTY   
HAS BEEN INSIDE OF MA REG: 9KY743 GREEN CHEVROLET MALIBU FOR   
ALMOST 2 HOURS WITH THE VEHICLE RUNNING. CALLER THINKS THE   
MALE COULD POSSIBLY BE SLEEPING BUT IS UNSURE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1106 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
VEHICLE IS LOCATED INSIDE OF THE PARKING LOT   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1117 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
93: VEHICLE LEFT PRIOR TO ARRIVAL, CLEAR   

24-2903         1103 TRAFFIC CONTROL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP946A -   
                                                     Arvd-11:03:00  Clrd-11:04:13
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1103 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

92 TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1104 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
92 TAKING OF

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-52-OF

24-2906         1130 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 600    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN F6110] VIKING GARDENS HOUSING - 107 PUTNAM ST Apt. #C4
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-11:31:45                                Clrd-11:32:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:32:56  InSrvce-11:32:56
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-11:31:45  Enrt-11:32:45  Arvd-11:36:32  Clrd-11:36:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:36:51  InSrvce-11:36:51
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    SQ1-Heavy Rescue-WFD SQUAD 1
                       Disp-11:32:51  Enrt-11:32:53  Arvd-11:35:12  Clrd-11:37:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-11:37:43  InSrvce-11:37:43
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1131 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

lifeline alert, no contact made
unknown medical

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1137 morigerato, nancy
ACCIDENTAL TRIP, A1 CLEAR, CODE 600

24-2907         1131 RETURN PROPERTY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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  Location/Address:    [WIN] 68 WASHINGTON AVE Apt. #3
                ID:    WP951 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:31:00  Clrd-11:40:01
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1132 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

LIMA 3 EN ROUTE, RETURN PROPERTY

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1140 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
LIMA 3 CLEAR   

24-2911         1155 WELL BEING CHECK REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP976 - Carter R, Robert
  Location/Address:    [WIN FDOU40] 38 - 40 DOUGLAS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 40 DOUGLAS ST
                ID:    WP976 -   
                       Disp-11:57:17  Enrt-11:57:19  Arvd-12:00:11  Clrd-12:25:28
                ID:    WP951 -   
                       Disp-11:57:22  Enrt-11:57:23  Arvd-12:04:11  Clrd-12:25:29
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1157 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

SRO 976 EN ROUTE TO ADDRESS, WELL BEING CHECK ON GUARDIAN.   
GUIDANCE COUNSELOR CONCERNED DUE TO NOT HEARING FROM THIS   
GUARDIAN

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1157 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
LIMA 3 RESPONDING AS WELL   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1200 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SRO 976 OFF   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1204 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
LIMA 3 OFF   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1217 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
976: ROLL MEDICAL FOR AN EVAL   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1226 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
976: 34 YO FEMALE VOLUNTARILY TO THE WHIDDEN, 976 TAKING OF   

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-53-OF

24-2914         1204 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 321D DRUG O.D.    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FDOU40] 38 - 40 DOUGLAS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 40 DOUGLAS ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-12:05:19                                Clrd-12:06:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:06:09  InSrvce-12:06:09
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:05:19  Enrt-12:07:38  Arvd-12:11:09  Clrd-12:25:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:25:11  InSrvce-12:25:11
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    SQ1-Heavy Rescue-WFD SQUAD 1
                       Disp-12:06:25  Enrt-12:07:29  Arvd-12:09:41  Clrd-12:21:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:21:42  InSrvce-12:21:42
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1205 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

POLICE ON SCENE REQUESTING EVAL   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1221 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1225 morigerato, nancy

321D-WHIDDEN

   Original Call #:    24-2911

24-2918         1215 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 265
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSEA1] 1 SEAL HARBOR RD. / 129 UNITS - 1 SEAL HARBOR RD Apt. #PH16
                       Lat: +010.000000   
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1217 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - c/p stated she is not sure how she dialed 911.   
declined police, fire, medical. nothing in house

24-2927         1246 FIRE, OTHER 733    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI514] 514 SHIRLEY STREET / 1 FAMILY - 514 SHIRLEY ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:47:48  Enrt-12:49:36  Arvd-12:50:58  Clrd-12:57:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:57:15  InSrvce-12:57:15
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1247 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

co2 alarm - no symptoms

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1248 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
called in by resd

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1257 morigerato, nancy
MALFUNCTION IN THE DETECTOR, CLEAR CODE 733

24-2928         1252 SERVE, SUMMONS NO SERVICE MADE    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FHUT50] 50 HUTCHINSON STREET / 2 FAMILY - 50 HUTCHINSON ST Apt. #2
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-12:52:00  Clrd-12:56:29
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1252 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

93 OFF ATTEMPT TO SERVE SUMMONS

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1256 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
93: AFTER SEVERAL ATTEMPTS, NO ANSWER AT THE DOOR. WILL   
ATTEMPT AGAIN LATER TODAY   

24-2934         1323 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT VEHICLE MOVED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPLU82] 82 PLUMMER AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 82 PLUMMER AVE
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-13:26:30  Enrt-13:29:39  Arvd-13:32:39  Clrd-13:35:45
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
           Vehicle:    BLK 2018 HOND LL PILOT  Reg: PC MA 4bpk69  VIN: 5FNYF5H31JB024937
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1325 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1328 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

gray honda parked in illegal parking spot
ma reg: 4bpk69

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1336 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
93: VEHICLE HAS BEEN MOVED, R/O IS GOING TO UPDATE HIS   
REGISTRATION, CLEAR   

24-2938         1347 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FKEN101] FORT BANKS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - 101 KENNEDY RD
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-13:47:00  Clrd-14:20:41
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1348 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

93 OFF SCHOOL CROSSING

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1420 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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93 clear

24-2940         1348 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP951 - Crisafi, Mary
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] SHORE DR
                ID:    WP951 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:48:00  Clrd-13:50:34
           Vehicle:    BLU 2024 TOYT SE COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 3RPX98  VIN: JTDS4MCE9RJ103887
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1350 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

LIMA 3 MVST MA REG: 3RPX98

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1350 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
LIMA 3 CLEAR VERBAL   

24-2943         1408 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FCOT94] 94 COTTAGE AVE. / 2  FAMILY - 94 COTTAGE AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-14:09:01                                Clrd-14:10:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:10:13  InSrvce-14:10:13
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:09:01  Enrt-14:10:28  Arvd-14:14:11  Clrd-14:25:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:25:22  InSrvce-14:25:22
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Fire Unit:    SQ1-Heavy Rescue-WFD SQUAD 1
                       Disp-14:10:08  Enrt-14:10:11  Arvd-14:11:50  Clrd-14:23:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:23:12  InSrvce-14:23:12
     Dispatched By:    MORNAN - morigerato, nancy
        Enroute By:    morigerato, nancy
        Arrived By:    morigerato, nancy
        Cleared By:    morigerato, nancy
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1408 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1410 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

49 yo female laceration to the head after fall   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1409 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
caller will be outside   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1423 morigerato, nancy
       Modified By:      01/16/2024 1425 morigerato, nancy

311/MGH

24-2953         1525 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
       Vicinity of:    [WIN 226] 33 WALDEN ST - 33 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-15:25:00  Clrd-15:30:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2015 JEEP UT GRAND  Reg: PC MA 826VE5  VIN: 1C4RJFCG6FC174341
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1525 WALLACE, GREGORY

93 mv stop

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1530 WALLACE, GREGORY
93- clear citation for 89-9

24-2955         1537 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FWAL7] 7 WALDEN ST./ APARTMENTS - 30 UNITS - 7 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-15:37:00  Clrd-15:42:33
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           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 NISS SE SENTRA  Reg: PC MA 4FAK28  VIN: 3N1AB61E08L740404
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1537 WALLACE, GREGORY

93 mv stop.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1542 WALLACE, GREGORY
93- clear, citation 89-9

24-2957         1550 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FWAL7] 7 WALDEN ST./ APARTMENTS - 30 UNITS - 7 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-15:50:00  Clrd-15:54:03
           Vehicle:    WHI 2011 NISS SE ALTIMA  Reg: PC MA 3GL145  VIN: 1N4AL2AP2BN513555
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1551 WALLACE, GREGORY

93 mv stop

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1553 WALLACE, GREGORY
verbal 89-8 clear.   

24-2962         1552 WELL BEING CHECK CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FDOU40] 38 - 40 DOUGLAS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 40 DOUGLAS ST
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1600 Ohara, Lauren

CASE WORKER CALLED AND ASKED FOR A WELL BEING ON 2 CHILDREN.   
THIER MOTHER WAS TAKEN TO CHA THIS AFTERNOON AND IS STILL   
THERE. REACHED OUT TO LIMA 3 AND SHE STATED CHILDREN WERE   
HOME WITH THIER FATHER.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1607 Ohara, Lauren
SEE CASE#24-2914

24-2965         1608 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 600    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI586] 584 - 586  SHIRLEY STREET / 6 UNITS - 586 SHIRLEY ST Apt. #1
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:11:09  Enrt-16:13:55  Arvd-16:14:44  Clrd-16:24:43
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:24:44  InSrvce-16:24:44
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-16:11:09  Enrt-16:13:10  Arvd-16:14:46  Clrd-16:23:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:23:36  InSrvce-16:23:36
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1610 Kehoe, Theresa

THIRD PARTY CALLER
ELDERLY FM ETOH

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1612 Kehoe, Theresa
POLICE ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1624 Kehoe, Theresa
L1/ ACTION REMAINING ON SCENE FOR A REFUSAL / GOOD INTENT/   
CODE 600

24-2966         1611 POLICE, MEDICAL AID AMBULANCE TRANSPORT - REFUSED
   
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI586] 584 - 586  SHIRLEY STREET / 6 UNITS - 586 SHIRLEY ST Apt. #1
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-16:12:08  Enrt-16:12:18  Arvd-16:17:07  Clrd-16:22:59
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1612 WALLACE, GREGORY

medical for a elderly DK female, pd enroute to assist ems   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1622 WALLACE, GREGORY
93- pt signing a refusal. unit clear.   

   Original Call #:    24-2965

24-2974         1709 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY PAPERWORK SERVED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
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  Location/Address:    [WIN FRIV124] 124 RIVER RD. / 1 FAMILY - 124 RIVER RD
                ID:    WP984 -   
                                                     Arvd-17:09:00  Clrd-17:13:19
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1711 WALLACE, GREGORY

92 attempting to serve license suspension paperwork   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1713 WALLACE, GREGORY
92- provided paperwork to the mother, stating male doesnt   
live there anymore but will pass on the paperwork

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1713 WALLACE, GREGORY
clear

24-2976         1714 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 271 WINTHROP ST @ 11 GEORGE ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-17:14:00  Clrd-17:17:25
           Vehicle:    RED 2007 TOYT TUNDRA  Reg: CON MA L68726  VIN: 5TBBT541X7S454868
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1715 WALLACE, GREGORY

93 mv stop   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1717 WALLACE, GREGORY
93- clear, verbal for lights violation.   

24-2978         1720 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [WIN FBEAC68] 68 - 70 BEACH ROAD / 2 FAMILY - 68 BEACH RD Apt. #1
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-17:25:22  Enrt-17:25:27  Arvd-17:29:02  Clrd-17:34:43
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-17:25:25  Enrt-17:25:28  Arvd-17:29:03  Clrd-17:34:44
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1724 Kehoe, Theresa

CP WAS TALKING ALL OVER THE PLACE / STATED SHE THERE IS WORK   
BEING DONE IN THE HOME AND DOES NOT WANT TO PAY FOR IT/   
CHECK WELL BEING

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1734 WALLACE, GREGORY
92- female having issues with a pumbing company, advised to   
contact the company with her concerns. clear

24-2982         1803 JOURNAL ENTRY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
          Location:    [WIN]   
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1807 Kehoe, Theresa

FEW CALLS FROM DOUGLAS ST AND PARTY #20 COTTAGE/ UPLAND ROAD

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1809 Kehoe, Theresa
CALLED HQ AND THEY REACHED OUT TO AARON

24-2981         1805 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    WP984 - Silva, Jay
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 118 UPLAND RD
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-18:07:22  Enrt-18:07:30  Arvd-18:12:45  Clrd-20:24:39
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-18:07:28  Enrt-18:07:29  Arvd-18:12:23  Clrd-20:48:29
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           Vehicle:    BLU 2015 KIA UT SORENT  Reg: PC MA 977TKD  VIN: 5XYKT3A60FG599988
           Vehicle:    GRY 2010 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 1JDS44  VIN: 3TMLU4ENXAM051758
           Vehicle:    BRO 2016 MAZD CX5  Reg: PC MA 3TXC49  VIN: JM3KE4CY7G0762505
             Towed:    For: ACCIDENT By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
           Vehicle:    GRY 2014 FORD LL EDGE  Reg: PC MA 2AEY32  VIN: 2FMDK4JCXEBA80923
           Vehicle:    BRO 2016 JEEP LL RENEGADE  Reg: PC MA 1PKX51  VIN: ZACCJBAT7GPC82401
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1806 WALLACE, GREGORY

4 car mva,

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1813 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
2nd caller stating 4 car mva, the street is all ice. no pi   
and no air bag deployment.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1818 WALLACE, GREGORY
1jsd44, not damaged but is blocking the road, residents need   
to move vehicles to get it unstuck.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1820 WALLACE, GREGORY
3txc49 involved and has damage

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1842 WALLACE, GREGORY
92- sander enroute, once arrived will try and move the   
vehicles and make the road passable.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1857 WALLACE, GREGORY
92- tow for mazda once road is safe and salted.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1933 WALLACE, GREGORY
92- call gj for the tow. meet at revere and upland   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1935 WALLACE, GREGORY
gj enroute.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2021 WALLACE, GREGORY
gj has the mazda, road no longer obstructed, dpw coming back   
to do the top of the hill.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2025 WALLACE, GREGORY
92- clear.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2048 WALLACE, GREGORY
93- dpw did final pass through. clear.   

       Refer To Accident:      24WIN-7-AC

24-2983         1808 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 321A ALCOHOL O.D.    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI586] 584 - 586  SHIRLEY STREET / 6 UNITS - 586 SHIRLEY ST
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-18:10:23  Enrt-18:12:57  Arvd-18:13:59  Clrd-19:18:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:18:30  InSrvce-19:18:30
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-18:10:23  Enrt-18:12:55  Arvd-18:13:58  Clrd-19:18:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:18:27  InSrvce-19:18:27
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1810 WALLACE, GREGORY

76yof right side of face bleeding.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1820 MOORE, BARBARA
POLICE ENROUTE BECAUSE THE CALLER STATED HE BELIEVES THE   
FEMALE PARTY MIGHT HAVE BEEN ASSAULTED EARLIER

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1844 Kehoe, Theresa
L1 REQUESTING POLICE TO RETURN TO ASSIST WITH SECTION   
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1919 Kehoe, Theresa
L1/ A1 TO TRANSPORT TO WHIDDEN/ CLEAR CODE 321A   

24-2984         1812 POLICE, MEDICAL AID SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI586] 584 - 586  SHIRLEY STREET / 6 UNITS - 586 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-18:12:13  Enrt-18:12:15  Arvd-18:22:51  Clrd-18:38:24
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1812 WALLACE, GREGORY

ems enroute for female with face lacerations, caller stated   
female may have been assaulted earlier.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1837 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5- clear, female was dk and fell, no assault. son on scene   
taking care of the mother.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1838 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5- got sons info and will be reaching out to the clear team   
with it.   

   Original Call #:    24-2983

24-2988         1831 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 82 FAUN BAR AVE
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1833 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED BY THE WATER TOWER POSTAL BOX TRUCK STUCK ON ICE AND   
CANNOT MAKE IT DOWN THE HILL

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1835 MOORE, BARBARA
2ND CALL FOR FAUN BAR AVE THE STREET IS ALL ICE. HQ WAS   
NOTIFIED TO CALL THE ON CALL DPW TO SALT THE STREET.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1836 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5 notified, stated dpw is headed out to treat the roads,   
truck may need to be towed if unable to make it down the   
hill.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1838 MOORE, BARBARA
CALLED BACK THE CP STATING THE TRUCK IS UNSTUCK AND DOES   
NEED AN OFFICER TO RESPOND.

24-2990         1843 POLICE, MEDICAL AID AMBULANCE TRANSPORT-CHA EVE.
   
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    WP937 - Delehanty S, Sean
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI586] 584 - 586  SHIRLEY STREET / 6 UNITS - 586 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-18:44:31  Enrt-18:44:33  Arvd-18:50:00  Clrd-19:21:39
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1844 WALLACE, GREGORY

fd requesting pd back to this location to assist with a   
section

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1852 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5 enroute with section papers filled out.   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1921 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5- clear, ems taking female to the whidden, they have the   
section form filled out and signed off, unsure if they will   
use it.   

   Original Call #:    24-2983
       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-59-OF

24-2994         1907 MVA, HIT & RUN PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWAV36] 36 WAVE WAY / 3 FAMILY - 36 WAVE WAY AVE
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-19:10:39  Enrt-19:10:44  Arvd-19:10:45  Clrd-19:10:46
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1910 Disciscio, Nicholas
CP walked in to report MV Hit & Run

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-54-OF

24-2998         1924 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    WP937 - Delehanty S, Sean
  Location/Address:    [WIN] WASHINGTON AVE
                ID:    WP937 -   
                                                     Arvd-19:24:00  Clrd-19:25:36
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1925 WALLACE, GREGORY

s5- 2 trucks, one unmarked another amazon truck, blocking   
lane of traffic, had them move to the elks parking lot.

24-2999         1935 UNWANTED PERSON PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FBOW41] 41 BOWDOIN / VIKING REGENCY APARTMENTS - 41 BOWDOIN ST
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-19:39:07  Enrt-19:39:09  Arvd-19:50:11  Clrd-19:55:09
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1938 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED IN THE FRONT HALL. WHITE MALE, LONG GRAY COAT WITH A   
SHOPPING CART, REFUSES TO LEAVE. CALLED IN BY PROPERTY   
MANAGER.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1956 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5-male was given a cab voucher and advised of malden   
warming center, refused assistance, became hostile then   
proceeded to leve.   

24-3001         1945 PUBLIC SAFETY NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] FAUN BAR AVE @ PROSPECT AVE
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1949 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED POLE #394 AT CORNER HAS LIGHT OUT/ CONTACTED   
NATIONAL GRID / NO ACTION NEEDED

24-3002         1954 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FFAI38] 38 FAIRVIEW STREET / 1 FAMILY - 38 FAIRVIEW ST
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-19:55:45  Enrt-19:55:46  Arvd-19:59:55  Clrd-20:04:54
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1954 Ohara, Lauren

ALARM COMPANY STATES, MOTION LIVING ROOM.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 1956 Ohara, Lauren
REF#68254

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2004 WALLACE, GREGORY
s5- no answer at the doors, no signs of breaks, one light in   
house, vehicles looked like they havent moved all day.   
secure. Clear.   

24-3015         2134 WELL BEING CHECK OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 342 MAIN ST @ 5 REVERE ST
                       Lat: +042.381650 Lon: -070.982180   
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                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-21:47:43  Enrt-21:47:44  Arvd-21:51:37  Clrd-21:53:18
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2146 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED SHE SAW A HOMELESS MALE W/ SHOPPING CART ACROSS   
FROM 7-11 IN THE FRONT OF THE APARTMENT BUILDING / SHE IS   
CONCERNED FOR HIS WELL BEING AS IT IS FREEZING OUT

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2156 WALLACE, GREGORY
93-SPOKE TO MALE, SAID HE WAS ALL SET AND REFUSED ANY   
ASSISTANCE. CLEAR.   

24-3016         2151 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIN233] 233 WINTHROP STREET / " FOR KIDS ONLY" - 233 WINTHROP ST
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-21:54:14  Enrt-21:54:16                 Clrd-21:54:43
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-21:54:21  Enrt-21:54:22  Arvd-21:56:42  Clrd-21:57:27
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-21:54:37  Enrt-21:54:40                 Clrd-21:54:48
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2153 WALLACE, GREGORY

BURG ALARM: BACK MOTION, KEYHOLDER GAVE IMPROPER CODE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2154 MOORE, BARBARA
ON GOING ISSUE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2157 WALLACE, GREGORY
921-BUILDING SECURE, CLEAR.   

24-3019         2155 DISTURBANCE, NOISE UNFOUNDED    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FGOV1100] 1100 GOVERNORS PARK/ 39 UNITS - 1100 GOVERNORS DR
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-21:58:24  Enrt-21:58:25  Arvd-22:01:24  Clrd-22:06:28
     Dispatched By:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Enroute By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Arrived By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
        Cleared By:    WALLACE, GREGORY
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2156 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED LOUD MUSIC COMING FROM THE BUILDING OR PARKING LOT   
/ HE WAS UNSURE

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2206 WALLACE, GREGORY
93- CHECKED THE AREA, NO CARS PLAYING LOUD MUSIC, KNOCKED ON   
CALLING PARTYS APT TO TRY AND MAKE CONTACT. NO ANSWER,   
CLEAR.   

24-3023         2232 DISTURBANCE, NOISE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    2309 - WALLACE, GREGORY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOV1100] 1100 GOVERNORS PARK/ 39 UNITS - 1100 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #1
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-22:32:00  Clrd-22:55:00
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-22:37:00  Enrt-22:37:01  Arvd-22:37:04  Clrd-22:55:00
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2236 WALLACE, GREGORY

CP STATED IF THE POLICE MEET AT END OF THE BUILDING ON THE   
RIGHT/ HE WILL LET THEM IN AND POINT OUT THE APT WITH THE   
LOUD MUSIC

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2255 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ongoing tenant issue. music has been turned down. parties   



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 273
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

advised to talk to managment

24-3024         2253 UNWANTED PERSON SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 15 REVERE ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-22:57:31  Enrt-22:58:03  Arvd-22:59:37  Clrd-23:07:55
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-22:58:01  Enrt-22:58:03                 Clrd-22:58:48
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-22:58:47  Enrt-22:58:52  Arvd-22:59:38  Clrd-23:07:57
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2256 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY THE RESIDENT.
H/M WEARING BLK JACKET, BLK PANTS AND A BLK HOODIE, ALSO HAS   
A BACK PACK. CP ASKED HIM TO LEAVE AND WILL NOT, POSSIBLY A   
HOMELESS MALE PARTY. CP STATED THE MALE PARTY IS IN THE   
HALLWAY 1ST FLOOR. THE FRONT DOOR WAS OPEN.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2307 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR - MALE PARTY LEFT THE BUILDING   

24-3025         2255 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWAL11] 11 WALDEN ST/   APARTMENT   30 UNITS - 11 WALDEN ST Apt. #3-2
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-22:58:51  Enrt-22:59:17  Arvd-23:01:51  Clrd-23:31:42
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-23:12:47  Enrt-23:12:48  Arvd-23:14:07  Clrd-23:31:33
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2257 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

Called in by the neighbor below 3-2 stating she believes she   
heard the male party who lives upstairs fall on the ground   
and may need assistance but is unsure, would like a well   
being check the cp will meet you down stairs.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2307 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
92 RPEORTS NO ANSWER AT THE DOOR - 92 CHECKING A NEIGHBOR TO   
SEE IF THEY HAVE A KEY TO HIS DOOR   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2311 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
92 REQUESTING FIRE FOR A FORCED ENTRY   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2311 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
fire en route

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2321 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2327 MOORE, BARBARA
attempt a call to the male party, no answer, left a vm.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2329 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
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CALLED THE BRIGHAM AND WOMENS HOSPITAL MALE PARTY IS STILL   
THERE   

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2331 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR   

24-3026         2259 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FMAD20] 20 MADISON - 20 MADISON AVE
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-23:08:25  Enrt-23:08:28  Arvd-23:12:18  Clrd-23:21:34
           Vehicle:    RED 2020 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 2NMD85  VIN: 2HGFC2F84LH558395
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2300 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

r/p stated a red vehicle is parked the opposite way up on   
the side walk

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2321 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 CLEAR - VEHICLE WAS CITED FOR SIDEWALK AND WRONG   
DIRECTION

24-3027         2310 FIRE, OTHER 600    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWAL11] 11 WALDEN ST/   APARTMENT   30 UNITS - 11 WALDEN ST Apt. #3-2
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-23:12:08  Enrt-23:14:07  Arvd-23:19:00  Clrd-23:33:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:33:21  InSrvce-23:33:21
     Dispatched By:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Enroute By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Arrived By:    MOORE, BARBARA
        Cleared By:    MOORE, BARBARA
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2311 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

forced entry

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2311 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
police on scene

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2329 MOORE, BARBARA
MALE PARTY IS STILL IN THE HOSPITAL, NO NEED FOR A FORCE   
ENTRY.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2333 MOORE, BARBARA
L1 REPORTS CLEAR, CODE 600.

   Original Call #:    24-3025

24-3030         2335 PUBLIC SAFETY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN PCOMPOST] DPW COMPOST AREA - KENNEDY RD
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2336 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

PER SIERA 3 THE DPW GATE IS UNLOCKED THE LOCK IS FROZEN

24-3031         2340 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 743    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
  Location/Address:    [WIN] NORTH SUFFOLK - 152 PLEASANT ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-23:42:54  Enrt-23:46:02  Arvd-23:48:14  Clrd-23:51:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:51:03  InSrvce-23:51:03
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-23:42:54  Enrt-23:46:22  Arvd-23:47:59  Clrd-23:56:53
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:56:53  InSrvce-23:56:53
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-23:42:54  Enrt-23:46:06  Arvd-23:48:16  Clrd-23:51:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:51:06  InSrvce-23:51:06
         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2342 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY AN EMPLOYEE ALARM ACTIVATION, NO FIRE AND NO   
SMOKE.
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         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2351 MOORE, BARBARA
ENG1 AND LADDER1 CLEAR AVAILABLE.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2353 MOORE, BARBARA
ALSO RECEIVED TEST, ZONE IN ALARM AND TROUBLE ON THE VISION.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2353 MOORE, BARBARA
INTRUSION AND REVIECED A CLEAR ON THE VISION

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2356 MOORE, BARBARA
C6 REPORTS COULD NOT RESET THE RADIO BOX, RADIO BOX TAKEN   
OFF LINE.
C6 REPORTS CAREGIVER WILL NOTIFY THE COMPANY IN THE MORNING,   
THE RADIO BOX IS OFFLINE.
C6 REPORTS ALL COMPANIES RETURNING CODE 743

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2357 MOORE, BARBARA
C6, TRY TO CONTACT THE ALARM COMPANY SERVICING THE SYSTEM.

         Narrative:      01/16/2024 2357 MOORE, BARBARA
NO SITE INFORMATION

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0004 MOORE, BARBARA
IN PREVIOUS CALLS, POSSIBLY CENTURY ALARM SERVICES THE RADIO   
BOX, NO BUSINESS NUMBER, JUST A PERSONAL CELL PHONE NUMBER.

For Date: 01/17/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-3034         0040 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] VETERANS RD @ CUTLER ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-00:40:00  Clrd-00:45:12
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
           Vehicle:    BLK 2020 NISS UT  Reg: PC FL 92AUPN  VIN: JN1BJ1CW4LW649915
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0044 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

M/V STOP

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0045 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 CLEAR - VERBAL STOP SIGN VIOLATION   

24-3035         0048 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP TOW MOTOR VEHICLE    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] SHIRLEY ST @ UNDERHILL ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-00:48:00  Clrd-01:12:08
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-00:49:24  Enrt-00:49:25  Arvd-00:49:26  Clrd-01:01:36
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-00:55:30  Enrt-00:55:32  Arvd-00:55:33  Clrd-01:12:10
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
           Vehicle:    GRY 2019 HOND LL CR-V  Reg: PC MA 1HET19  VIN: 2HKRW2H53KH614693
             Towed:    For: EXPIRED/NONRENEW By: G AND J  TOWING To: G AND J TOWING
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0052 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

M/V STOP

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0052 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 REQUESTING GJ - GJ ENROUTE   
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0101 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
92 CLEAR   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0107 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
GJ ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0111 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
GJ HAS THE M/V   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0112 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 REPORTS OPERATOR WAS CITED FOR 8099 AND UNREGISTERED   
VEHICLE   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0112 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR   

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-55-OF

24-3036         0101 DIRECTED PATROL AREA CLEAR    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    WP984 - Silva, Jay
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] SEA FOAM AVE
                ID:    WP984 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:01:00  Clrd-01:32:19
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0101 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

PARKING ENFORCEMENT

24-3038         0103 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FHUT57] 57 HUTCHINSON ST. / 2  FAMILY - 57 HUTCHINSON ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-01:06:29  Enrt-01:06:50                 Clrd-01:08:37
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-01:09:21  Enrt-01:09:23                 Clrd-01:28:09
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
           Vehicle:    BLK 2005 NISS PK TITAN  Reg: PC MA 5CJS58  VIN: 1N6AA06B35N514233
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0105 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY A RESIDENT STATING MASS REG #5CJS58, 2005   
NISSAN TRUCK COLOR BLK PARKED WITH NO RESIDENTIAL PARKING   
STICKER OR AN OVERNIGHT PARKING STICKER. ON GOING ISSUE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0151 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
91 CLEAR - 5 PARKING VIOLATIONS ISSUED   

24-3039         0108 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] JOHNSON AVE
                ID:    WP912A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:08:00  Clrd-01:09:12
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0109 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

PARKING ENFORCEMENT - 3 PARKING VIOLATION ISSUED

24-3040         0110 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 173 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-01:13:49  Enrt-01:13:56  Arvd-01:16:00  Clrd-01:22:37
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP936A -   
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                       Disp-01:13:55  Enrt-01:13:57  Arvd-01:15:05  Clrd-01:22:35
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0112 MOORE, BARBARA

CALLED IN BY A RESIDENT STATING A MALE PARTY KEEPS HIDING   
BEHIND 3 BOATS IN THE DRIVEWAY WHEN VEHICLES PASS HIM. CP   
BELIEVES THIS IS SUSPICIOUS. CP WAS UNABLE TO PROVIDE   
CLOTHING DESCRIPTION.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0122 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR - NOTHING SHOWING   

24-3041         0123 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FCHA12] 12 CHARLES STREET / 2 FAMILY - 12 CHARLES ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-01:24:26  Enrt-01:24:29                 Clrd-01:24:44
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-01:24:50  Enrt-01:24:51                 Clrd-01:28:12
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-02:01:16  Enrt-02:01:18  Arvd-02:01:18  Clrd-02:09:44
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0124 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

SILVER DODGE SEDAN NO RESIDENTIAL STICKER

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0209 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
92 PARKING ENFORCEMENT AS WELL - 5 PARKING VIOLATIONS ISSUED   

24-3045         0242 LOST / FOUND, PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
        Primary Id:    WP912A - Cabassa, Alex
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-02:43:57  Enrt-02:43:58  Arvd-02:43:59  Clrd-02:44:00
       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-58-OF

24-3069         0751 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 2 KENNEDY RD @ 117 REVERE ST
                       Lat: +042.383680 Lon: -070.978970   
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-07:52:39  Enrt-07:52:41  Arvd-07:52:41  Clrd-08:06:01
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0752 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

School crossing

24-3073         0839 UNWANTED PERSON SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI2B] HONEY DEW DONUTS - 2B SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-08:41:58  Enrt-08:42:23  Arvd-08:44:34  Clrd-08:52:48
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-08:42:20  Enrt-08:43:18  Arvd-08:47:58  Clrd-08:52:50
                ID:    WP988 -   
                       Disp-08:43:13  Enrt-08:43:15  Arvd-08:48:01  Clrd-08:52:52
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0841 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by employee stating homeless male party with a   
carriage is refusing to leave and is threaten the employees   
to call the police.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0848 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
siera 5 and lima 2 on scene   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0855 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
92: 92 and Lima 2 tried speaking with that party and he is   
not having it. Lima 2 is going to try and reach out later.   
No threats were made, he was there longer than employees   
stated he could be.
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0856 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
Lima 2: contacted male multiple times, attempted setting up   
meetings with the Clear Team to set up resources to get him   
out of the cold, but he has never showed up. Lima 2 will   
keep trying. all units clear

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0856 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
male party walked away

24-3082         0901 TEST ONLY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FKEN101] FORT BANKS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - 101 KENNEDY RD
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0904 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

TESTED TWICE OVER SCHOOL CHANNEL, NO RESPONSE EITHER TIME.

24-3085         0905 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCEN66] 66 CENTRE STREET  / 1 FAMILY - 66 CENTRE ST
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-09:07:47                                Clrd-09:09:55
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-09:15:47  Enrt-09:17:09  Arvd-09:21:30  Clrd-09:23:15
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 NISS SE VERSA  Reg: PC MA 3XRS75  VIN: 3N1CN8DV2PL848609
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0907 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

C/P STATES THERE IS SILVER SEDAN THAT HAS BEEN PARKED OUT   
FRONT FOR OVER A WEEK WITHOUT MOVING. SHE WAS UNABLE TO   
PROVIDE A PLATE   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0924 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
92: VEHICLE COMES BACK TO THE NEXT STREET OVER & IS LEGALLY   
PARKED. THERE HAS BEEN SOME SNOW REMOVED FROM THE VEHICLE.   
CLEAR.   

24-3086         0910 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP921 - Sorrentino, Anthony
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FRIV154] 154 RIVER ROAD / 1 FAMILY - 154 RIVER RD
                ID:    WP921 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:10:00  Clrd-09:15:25
           Vehicle:    BLU 2017 VOLK SE JETTA  Reg: PC MA 2KEL99  VIN: 3VWDB7AJ8HM203901
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0913 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

MVST

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0919 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
CITATION ISSUED FOR 899, PARTY WAS ALSO ADVISED TO CHANGE   
HIS ADDRESS WITH THE RMV. CLEAR.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0922 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
MALE PARTY NOW LIVES AT 234 RIVER RD

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1056 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
correction citation issued for 8099

24-3089         0930 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [WIN FIRW32] 32 IRWIN STREET /  3  FAMILY - 32 IRWIN ST Apt. #3
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-09:32:29  Enrt-09:34:29  Arvd-09:36:13  Clrd-09:44:59
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:44:59  InSrvce-09:44:59
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-09:32:29  Enrt-09:34:38  Arvd-09:36:17  Clrd-09:45:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:45:02  InSrvce-09:45:02
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0932 ROPER, MICHAEL

33 yof light headed with migrane
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0935 ROPER, MICHAEL
a1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 0944 ROPER, MICHAEL
e1 clear code 311 one to the whidden   

24-3095         0955 Fire Log Hydrants & Streets OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 5 RUSSELL ST @ 25 EDWARD ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1141 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

impassable due to construction   

24-3104         1041 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTAF190] DEER ISLAND / MWRA SITE - 190 TAFTS AVE
                ID:    WP891 -   
                       Disp-10:41:54  Enrt-10:41:56  Arvd-10:41:56  Clrd-11:37:37
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1041 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

Directed patrol

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1137 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
Clear   

24-3105         1043 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FLIN242] 242 LINCOLN STREET / 1 FAMILY - 242 LINCOLN ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1044 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 hang up pinged at 16 meters..called back  left  message

24-3114         1123 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1124 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 hang up nothing showing in house pinged 4000 meters of   
82 faunbar ave

24-3122         1153 PUBLIC SAFETY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 30 TILESTON RD
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1154 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p states there is snow on the sidewalk that has not been   
shoveled. DPW notified.

24-3129         1212 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT VEHICLE MOVED    
        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 46 PLUMMER AVE
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-12:16:44                                Clrd-12:17:30
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-12:22:59  Enrt-12:23:01  Arvd-12:23:02  Clrd-12:26:34
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Enroute By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Arrived By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1215 ROPER, MICHAEL

rp is  out 96 plummer ave says there is a white work van   
impeding traffic ..parked in the no parking area..rp could   
not give exact location
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1217 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
93 is enroute

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1226 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
93: VEHICLE MOVED, CLEAR

24-3133         1234 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FVET89] BRIGHT BEGINNING LEARNING - 89 VETERANS RD
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-12:34:00  Clrd-12:39:22
           Vehicle:    GRY 2020 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 4KWK17  VIN: 2HGFC2F82LH597700
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1234 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

MVST

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1239 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91: CITATION ISSUED FOR 8099 AND NO LICENSE IN POSSESION

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1239 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
CLEAR

24-3135         1241 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 173 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-12:41:00  Clrd-12:46:11
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-12:42:31  Enrt-12:42:32  Arvd-12:42:33  Clrd-12:43:50
           Vehicle:    GRY 2010 TOYT SE CAMRYS  Reg: PC MA 446RV5  VIN: 4T4BF3EK1AR039355
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1244 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

mvst   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1246 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91: citation issued for 8099, clear   

24-3136         1242 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 45 WALDEN ST @ 5 PAULINE ST
                       Lat: +042.376120 Lon: -070.987010   
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-12:42:00  Clrd-12:45:51
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-12:44:02  Enrt-12:44:03  Arvd-12:44:04  Clrd-12:45:50
           Vehicle:    GRY 2016 HOND SE ACCORD  Reg: PC MA 54EJ38  VIN: 1HGCR2F82GA241947
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1242 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

mvst

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1246 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
93: citation issued for 8099, clear   

24-3139         1251 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FVET89] BRIGHT BEGINNING LEARNING - 89 VETERANS RD
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-12:51:00  Clrd-12:59:12
           Vehicle:    ONG 2023 KIA UT SOUL  Reg: PC MA 1KSY87  VIN: KNDJ23AU7P7190754
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1251 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

mvst

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1259 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
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91: citation issued for speeding, clear   

24-3141         1303 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN F3450] SENIOR CENTER - 35 HARVARD ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-13:04:31  Enrt-13:06:14  Arvd-13:08:18  Clrd-13:13:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:13:40  InSrvce-13:13:40
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:04:31  Enrt-13:06:16  Arvd-13:13:26  Clrd-13:13:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:13:51  InSrvce-13:13:51
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1304 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

91 year old female general weakness

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1305 ROPER, MICHAEL
a1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1313 ROPER, MICHAEL
one to mgh

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1313 ROPER, MICHAEL
code 311   

24-3142         1305 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN] VETERANS RD @ SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-13:05:00  Clrd-13:11:46
           Vehicle:    RED 2020 NISS LL ROGUE SPORT  Reg: PC MA 3VGR14  VIN: JN1BJ1CW6LW360809
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1306 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

MVST   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1312 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91: CITATION ISSUED FOR 9013B, CLEAR   

24-3144         1316 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 193 MAIN ST @ 75 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-13:16:00  Clrd-13:41:49
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-13:20:13  Enrt-13:20:17  Arvd-13:20:17  Clrd-13:28:50
           Vehicle:    RED 2013 LEXS SE ES  Reg: PC MA 4BYT49  VIN: JTHBK1GG0D2007860
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1317 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

MVST

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1318 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
VEHICLE COMES BACK EXPIRED AS OF 9/30/23 IN CJIS   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1322 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
93 IS OFF WITH THE 92

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1324 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91: REQUESTING G/J   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1324 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
G/J ENROUTE   
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1329 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91: CANCEL G/J   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1329 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
93 IS CLEARING   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1331 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91 IS FOLLOWING THE R/O BACK TO 150 GRAND VIEW AVE   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1332 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
CITATION ISSUED FOR UNREGISTERED M/V. FOLLOWING R/O BACK TO   
GRAND VIEW AVE NOW.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1342 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
91: VEHICLE IS PARKED IN THE DRIVEWAY. CLEAR   

24-3145         1318 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FLIN46] THE PARC AT HARBOR VIEW - 46 LINCOLN ST Apt. #220
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-13:19:42  Enrt-13:21:23  Arvd-13:22:47  Clrd-13:48:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:48:42  InSrvce-13:48:42
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:19:42  Enrt-13:21:41  Arvd-13:27:14  Clrd-13:43:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:43:57  InSrvce-13:43:57
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1319 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

80 YEAR OLD FEMALE LOWER GI ISSUES

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1321 ROPER, MICHAEL
a2 responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1327 ROPER, MICHAEL
a2 on scene

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1344 ROPER, MICHAEL
c3 calling A2

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1348 ROPER, MICHAEL
squad1 clear code 311 one to the brigham and womans

24-3152         1345 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 2 KENNEDY RD @ 117 REVERE ST
                       Lat: +042.383680 Lon: -070.978970   
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-13:45:00  Clrd-14:21:39
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1346 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

School crossing

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1422 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
CLEAR   

24-3160         1408 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOL18] 18 GOLDEN DRIVE/ 16 UNITS - 18 GOLDEN DR Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-14:09:16  Enrt-14:11:09  Arvd-14:14:55  Clrd-14:27:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:27:00  InSrvce-14:27:00
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
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        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-14:09:16  Enrt-14:10:26  Arvd-14:16:38  Clrd-14:26:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:26:19  InSrvce-14:26:19
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1409 finn, linda

male party unable to ambulate/general weakenss called in by   
housing

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1410 ROPER, MICHAEL
a1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1426 ROPER, MICHAEL
one to mgh

24-3165         1430 DISTURBANCE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI585] 585 SHIRLEY STREET / 5 UNITS - 585 SHIRLEY ST Apt. #1
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-14:36:12  Enrt-14:36:57  Arvd-14:39:49  Clrd-14:58:22
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-14:36:16  Enrt-14:36:56  Arvd-14:40:19  Clrd-14:58:20
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1436 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

c/p states her neighbor was yelling and screaming in the   
hallway about a situation that occured earlier this morning   
with her and him. both parties are in their apts. c/p would   
like to speak with an officer regarding the situation

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1459 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
92: units spoke with the c/p. The problem was regarding   
noise. Units attempted to speak with the male party but no   
answer at the door. C/p stated the male party was no longer   
home. units are clear.   

24-3164         1433 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 396 WINTHROP ST @ 309 MAIN ST
                       Lat: +042.381610 Lon: -070.982260   
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-14:33:00  Clrd-14:39:43
           Vehicle:    RED 2018 SUBA UT FOREST  Reg: PC MA 1HYX71  VIN: JF2SJAEC2JH508196
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1434 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

mvst

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1440 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
CITATION ISSUED FOR CROSSWALK VIOLATION. CLEAR.   

24-3171         1513 TRAFFIC CONTROL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2005 - MOORE, BARBARA
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
          Location:    [WIN PTOWN] TOWN WIDE
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-15:13:00  Clrd-15:14:19
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1513 MOORE, BARBARA

91, assign an of #.

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-60-OF

24-3175         1528 WELL BEING CHECK UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI566] 566 SHIRLEY STREET / 6  UNITS - 566 SHIRLEY ST Apt. #4
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                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-15:37:03  Enrt-15:37:10  Arvd-15:41:09  Clrd-15:57:16
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    Delehanty S, Sean
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-15:37:08  Enrt-15:37:11  Arvd-15:41:10  Clrd-15:57:24
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    Delehanty S, Sean
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1532 Ohara, Lauren

CASE WORKER IS UNABLE TO MAKE CONTACT WITH MOTHER OF 3 YEAR   
OLD DAUGHTER. CASE WORKER HAD NOT SPOKEN TO MOTHER FOR 2   
WEEKS.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1534 MOORE, BARBARA
CHECK WELLBEING ON BOTH PARTIES

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1544 BAEZ, LESLIE
92: made several attepts, door was open got premissong from   
sierra5 to make entry and see if anyone is home

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1545 BAEZ, LESLIE
92: apartment is completely empty and looks like it has been   
empty for a while

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1545 BAEZ, LESLIE
giving reporting party a call back to advise

24-3181         1601 HARRASSMENT REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    WP947 - Perrin S, Sean
        Primary Id:    WP947 - Perrin S, Sean
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMOR143] 143 MORTON STREET / 1 FAMILY - 143 MORTON ST
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1602 Perrin S, Sean

Reporting party came into police headquarters to report an   
ongoing pattern of harassment by the attached parties.  See   
attached report.

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-61-OF

24-3183         1616 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPLE152] 152 PLEASANT ST/ CLARK HOUSE - 152 PLEASANT ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-16:19:44  Enrt-16:21:27                 Clrd-16:21:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:21:52  InSrvce-16:21:52
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:19:44  Enrt-16:20:26                 Clrd-16:21:50
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:21:51  InSrvce-16:21:51
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1619 Ohara, Lauren

LIFELINE ACTIVATION, 74 YEAR OLD FEMALE, NO CONTACT.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1619 Ohara, Lauren
REF#4254021104

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1620 REYES, BRIANNA
A1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1622 REYES, BRIANNA
ACCIDENTAL TRIP PER EMPLOYEE ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1622 REYES, BRIANNA
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APPARATUS AND AMBULANCE WERE STOOD DOWN   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1623 Ohara, Lauren
EMPLOYEE STATED ACCIDENTAL. STAFF MEMBER ACCIDENTALLY   
PRESSED PENDENT.

24-3194         1748 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 500    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 29 CRYSTAL COVE AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-17:49:19  Enrt-17:50:57  Arvd-17:53:49  Clrd-17:56:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:56:46  InSrvce-17:56:46
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Arrived By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-17:49:19  Enrt-17:50:11  Arvd-17:53:53  Clrd-17:56:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:56:35  InSrvce-17:56:35
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Arrived By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1749 Ohara, Lauren

LIFELINE ACTIVATION, 94 YEAR OLD FEMALE, NO CONTACT MADE.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1750 Ohara, Lauren
REF#5925304

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1750 REYES, BRIANNA
A1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1756 REYES, BRIANNA
ENG 1: CODE 500   

24-3195         1752 WELL BEING CHECK UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPEA11] 11 PEARL AVENUE - 3 UNITS - 11 PEARL AVE Apt. #3
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-18:05:42  Enrt-18:05:47  Arvd-18:20:02  Clrd-18:20:50
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-18:05:46  Enrt-18:05:48  Arvd-18:20:03  Clrd-18:20:54
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1754 Ohara, Lauren

CALLING PARTY HAS BEEN TRYING TO REACH HER FRIEND FOR WEEKS.   
LAST WELL-BEING WAS 12-25.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1800 MOORE, BARBARA
ATTEMPTING A CALL TO THE MALE PARTY ATTACHED

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1800 MOORE, BARBARA
WELLBEING CHECK WAS ATTEMPT ON 12/25 UNABLE TO LOCATE   
SUBJECT.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1801 MOORE, BARBARA
ATTEMPT A CALL. NO ANSWER, LEFT A VM.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1819 BAEZ, LESLIE
92,checked the second and third floor. got no answer at the   
door. unable to confirm is this party resides at this   
address.
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         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1820 BAEZ, LESLIE
CHECKED IN CJIS AND CONFIRMED THIS PARTY DOES COME OUT OF   
ATTACHED ADDRESS. NO VEHICLE ATTACHED IN HOUSE. NO VEHICLES   
IN CJIS.   

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1824 MOORE, BARBARA
GIVING THE CALLER A CP TO ADVISE

24-3211         1941 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTRI40] 40 TRIDENT AVENUE / 4  FAMILY - 40 TRIDENT AVE Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-19:41:54  Enrt-19:44:19  Arvd-19:46:30  Clrd-20:12:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:12:04  InSrvce-20:12:04
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Arrived By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-19:41:54  Enrt-19:44:31  Arvd-19:45:52  Clrd-20:11:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:11:54  InSrvce-20:11:54
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Arrived By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 1942 BAEZ, LESLIE

POLICE ON SCENE REQUESTING EVALUATION ON  FEMALE PARTY FROM   
A PAST ASSAULT

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2012 REYES, BRIANNA
ENG 1: CODE 311

   Original Call #:    24-3210

24-3214         2004 LOST / FOUND, PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWOO47] CENTER NAILS SPA - 47 WOODSIDE AVE
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-20:07:33  Enrt-20:07:39  Arvd-20:07:40  Clrd-20:07:41
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2007 Disciscio, Nicholas

RP came in to report lost military ID.

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-63-OF

24-3229         2254 ASSIST CITIZEN CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    WP975 - Freeman, James
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP975 -   
                       Disp-22:57:38  Enrt-23:00:00  Arvd-23:00:01  Clrd-23:00:03
           Vehicle:    WHI 2001 GMC VN SAFARI  Reg: PAS MA 2GVS81
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2257 Freeman, James

Party came into the station to request temporary parking   
permit

24-3237         2342 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 740    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FJOH7] 7 JOHNSON AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 7 JOHNSON AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-23:44:11  Enrt-23:47:17  Arvd-23:50:19  Clrd-23:54:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:54:23  InSrvce-23:54:23
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-23:44:11  Enrt-23:47:27  Arvd-23:49:52  Clrd-23:54:25
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:54:25  InSrvce-23:54:25
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-23:44:11  Enrt-23:47:18  Arvd-23:49:59  Clrd-23:54:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:54:28  InSrvce-23:54:28
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        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2344 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY THE ALARM COMPANY. ZONE 19 UPSTAIRS SMOKE   
DETECTOR.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2354 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
COMMAND REPORTS ALL COMPANIES CLEAR - 740 - COMMAND   
TERMINATED   

24-3240         2351 ALARM, BURGLAR NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIN233] 233 WINTHROP STREET / " FOR KIDS ONLY" - 233 WINTHROP ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-23:53:03  Enrt-23:53:27  Arvd-23:56:16  Clrd-23:58:59
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-23:53:09  Enrt-23:53:26  Arvd-23:56:05  Clrd-23:58:57
         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2352 REYES, BRIANNA

alarm company states back motion detectors zone 8, they   
called keyholder who provided improper passcode.

         Narrative:      01/17/2024 2359 REYES, BRIANNA
92: all exterior doors are secure.   

24-3241         2359 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE 118    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP912A - Cabassa, Alex
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI435] 435 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                                                     Arvd-23:59:00  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:01:07
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-00:01:07  Enrt-00:02:59  Arvd-00:06:13  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:23:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:23:40  InSrvce-00:23:40
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-00:01:07  Enrt-00:04:02  Arvd-00:04:25  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:23:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:23:38  InSrvce-00:23:38
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Fire Unit:    C2-Command-WFD CAR TWO
                       Disp-00:01:07                                Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:02:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:02:09  InSrvce-00:02:09
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-00:01:07  Enrt-00:07:08  Arvd-00:08:40  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:23:42
                       InQrtsUnavl-00:23:42  InSrvce-00:23:42
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0000 REYES, BRIANNA

UNITS STATE DUMPSTER FIRE AGAINST BUILDING

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0002 REYES, BRIANNA
PER POLICE FIRE IS ON VETERANS RD SIDE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0004 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E1: SMALL DUMPSTER FIRE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0010 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: FIRE HAS BEEN EXTINGUISHED.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0024 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
COMMAND: ALL COMPANIES CLEAR AND IN QUARTERS CODE 118.   
COMMAND TERMINATED.
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24-3243         2359 DISTURBANCE, NOISE NOTHING SHOWING    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FSEW158] 158 SEWALL  AVE. / 2 FAMILY - 158 SEWALL AVE
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-00:13:37  Enrt-00:14:04  Arvd-00:17:32  Clrd-01/18/2024 @ 00:19:51
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Arrived By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0001 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY THE RESIDENT STATING A DARK BLUE SUV, OCCUPIED   
TWICE, IS PLAYING LOUD MUSIC AND BEING GENERALLY DISRUPTIVE.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0014 REYES, BRIANNA
HELD DUE TO 24-3242

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0020 REYES, BRIANNA
91: SEARCHED THE AREA, NO LOUD MUSIC OR VEHICLES MEETING   
THAT DESCRIPTION IN THE AREA.   

For Date: 01/18/2024  -  Thursday   

24-3242         0001 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI435] 435 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-00:01:20  Enrt-00:01:24  Arvd-00:01:25  Clrd-00:10:58
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-00:01:23  Enrt-00:01:26  Arvd-00:01:26  Clrd-00:22:31
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-00:03:25  Enrt-00:03:26  Arvd-00:03:26  Clrd-00:22:37
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-00:11:02  Enrt-00:11:03  Arvd-00:11:04  Clrd-00:22:33
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0002 REYES, BRIANNA

OFF ASSISTING FIRE WITH DUMPSTER FIRE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0003 REYES, BRIANNA
94 CUTTING OFF VETERANS @ CUTLER

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0022 REYES, BRIANNA
93 TAKING OF.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0023 REYES, BRIANNA
92: FIRE WAS EXTINGUISHED

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0024 REYES, BRIANNA
SIERRA 3: THERE ARE TWO CAMERAS ON VETERANS RD THAT POINT AT   
DUMPSTER

   Original Call #:    24-3241
       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-64-OF

24-3249         0102 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP984 - Silva, Jay
  Location/Address:    [WIN] SEA FOAM AVE
                ID:    WP984 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:02:00  Clrd-01:14:47
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0102 REYES, BRIANNA

92 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0116 REYES, BRIANNA
92: 4 TICKETS ISSUED FOR PARKING VIOLATIONS   

24-3250         0103 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   
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        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN] BAYVIEW AVE
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:03:00  Clrd-01:15:11
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0103 REYES, BRIANNA

93 DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0115 REYES, BRIANNA
93: 2 TICKETS ISSUED FOR PARKING VIOLATION.   

24-3252         0115 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI1070] 1070 SHIRLEY STREET / 1 FAMILY - 1070 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:15:00  Clrd-01:25:15
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0115 REYES, BRIANNA

93: DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0125 REYES, BRIANNA
93: ONE PARKING VIOLATION ISSUED

24-3253         0120 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP912A - Cabassa, Alex
  Location/Address:    [WIN] JOHNSON AVE
                ID:    WP912A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:20:00  Clrd-01:20:43
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0120 REYES, BRIANNA

91: PARKING ENFORCEMENT, 4 VIOLATIONS ISSUED

24-3254         0128 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Primary Id:    WP984 - Silva, Jay
  Location/Address:    [WIN] WAVE WAY AVE
                ID:    WP984 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:28:00  Clrd-01:29:26
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0129 REYES, BRIANNA

92: 7 PARKING TICKET ISSUED FOR PARKING VIOLATIONS.

24-3256         0148 ALARM, BURGLAR OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPAU70] NICK'S PLACE - 70 PAULINE ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-01:49:18  Enrt-01:49:43                 Clrd-01:52:31
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-01:49:21  Enrt-01:49:44                 Clrd-01:50:11
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-01:50:54  Enrt-01:50:55                 Clrd-01:52:33
     Dispatched By:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
        Enroute By:    REYES, BRIANNA
        Cleared By:    REYES, BRIANNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0148 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED IN BY THE ALARM COMPANY. REAR ENTRY MOTION. NO   
CONTACT WITH THE KEYHOLDER
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0152 REYES, BRIANNA
91: VENDOR FOR RESTARAUNT DELIVERING BREAD, UNITS CLEAR

24-3259         0410 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2210 - REYES, BRIANNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN PFHA] FORT HEATH APARTMENTS - 1 POND ST Apt. #1H
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-04:11:34  Enrt-04:13:47  Arvd-04:18:13  Clrd-04:35:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:35:44  InSrvce-04:35:44
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-04:11:34  Enrt-04:13:38  Arvd-04:34:43  Clrd-04:35:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:35:37  InSrvce-04:35:37
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-04:22:14  Enrt-04:22:48  Arvd-04:34:44  Clrd-04:35:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:35:34  InSrvce-04:35:34
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Enroute By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0411 REYES, BRIANNA

LIFELINE ACTIVATION, FEMALE PARTY GENEAL WEAKNESS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0413 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A1 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0422 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E1: REQUESTING A2 TO RESPOND.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0422 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A2 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0435 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E1: CLEAR CODE 311, ACTION TO TRANSPORT.

24-3262         0534 911 HANG UP OTHER    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0535 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

CALLED BACK AND LEFT A VOICEMAIL. PINGING 4000 METERS FROM   
242 LINCOLN STREET. IN HOUSE ATTACHED.

24-3263         0606 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPRO70] 70 PROSPECT AVENUE /  4 UNITS - 70 PROSPECT AVE Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-06:07:45  Enrt-06:10:37  Arvd-06:14:50  Clrd-06:25:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:25:37  InSrvce-06:25:37
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-06:07:45  Enrt-06:08:59  Arvd-06:25:06  Clrd-06:25:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:25:35  InSrvce-06:25:35
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0607 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

50 YEAR OLD MALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0609 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A2 RESPONDING.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0625 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E1: CLEAR CODE 311.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0625 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
A2: ONE TO THE BRIGHAM WOMENS.
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24-3272         0747 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI266] 266 MAIN ST. / 3 FAMILY - 266 MAIN ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:48:47  Enrt-07:51:38  Arvd-07:54:23  Clrd-08:03:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:03:19  InSrvce-08:03:19
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:48:47  Enrt-07:49:37  Arvd-07:56:10  Clrd-08:09:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:09:15  InSrvce-08:09:15
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0748 KAISER, BRENNA

81 yo female complications from cancer treatment general   
weakness

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0803 finn, linda
ENG-2 CLEAR CODE 311

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0809 finn, linda
TRANSPORT TO MGH

24-3277         0755 TRAFFIC CONTROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI266] 266 MAIN ST. / 3 FAMILY - 266 MAIN ST
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-07:56:15  Enrt-07:56:18  Arvd-07:58:08  Clrd-08:09:15
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0755 finn, linda

assist fire with traffic control due to morning commute

24-3279         0757 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] REVERE ST @ KENNEDY RD
                ID:    WP931 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:57:00  Clrd-08:23:54
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0759 KAISER, BRENNA

92 SCHOOL CROSSING   

24-3281         0800 TRAFFIC CONTROL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:00:00  Clrd-09:32:03
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0801 KAISER, BRENNA

SIERA3 TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT TOWN WIDE

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-65-OF

24-3292         0913 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTAF190] DEER ISLAND / MWRA SITE - 190 TAFTS AVE
                ID:    WP891 -   
                       Disp-09:14:41  Enrt-09:14:43  Arvd-09:14:43  Clrd-09:14:45
                ID:    WP891 -   
                       Disp-09:15:07  Enrt-09:15:10  Arvd-09:15:11  Clrd-10:15:57

24-3299         0932 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   
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        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] SHIRLEY ST @ UNDERHILL ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:32:00  Clrd-09:38:00
           Vehicle:    WHI 2020 LEXS LL NX  Reg: PC MA 2BYA82  VIN: JTJDARDZ0L5007787
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0935 KAISER, BRENNA

MVST MA REG 2BYA82

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0938 KAISER, BRENNA
S3: CITATION ISSUED CLEAR STOP SIGN VIOL   

24-3306         0940 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI509] 505-507-509 SHIRLEY ST. /  APARTM  11 UNITS - 509 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:40:00  Clrd-09:45:18
           Vehicle:    GRY 2019 HOND SE CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 5NG550  VIN: 2HGFC2F80KH596785
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0941 KAISER, BRENNA

MVST MA REG 5NG550

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0944 KAISER, BRENNA
INFRACTION WAS STOP SIGN VIOL   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0945 KAISER, BRENNA
S3: CITATION ISSUED FOR STOP SIGN VIOL CLEAR   

24-3311         0951 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI509] 505-507-509 SHIRLEY ST. /  APARTM  11 UNITS - 509 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-09:51:00  Clrd-09:52:31
           Vehicle:    WHI 2021 NISS LL ARMADA  Reg: PC MA 3DCF89  VIN: JN8AY2BD9M9660312
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0952 KAISER, BRENNA

MVST MA REG 3DCF89

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 0952 KAISER, BRENNA
CLEAR VERBAL FOR STOP SIGN   

24-3316         1008 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWAS235] 235 WASHINGTON AVE / WINTHROP CHAMBERS - 235 WASHINGTON AVE Apt. #5
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:08:00  Clrd-10:15:25
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
           Vehicle:    BLU 2021 HYUN UT VENUE  Reg: VT MA VTC281  VIN: KMHRC8A34MU099194
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1008 Ciulla, Patricia

S-3 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1012 KAISER, BRENNA
MA VT REG C281

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1015 KAISER, BRENNA
CITATION ISSUED FOR STOP SIGN , CLEAR   

24-3320         1019 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] STURGIS ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:19:00  Clrd-10:28:21
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
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           Vehicle:    SIL 2018 CHRY VN VAN  Reg: PC NJ K39SZU  VIN: 2C4RC1BG5JR107826
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1021 Ciulla, Patricia

S-3 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1029 KAISER, BRENNA
SIERA3: RUN VIN 2C4RC1BG5JR107826     
VIN COMES BACK IN NJ ON A 2018 CHRYSLER VAN WHITE, OPERATOR   
IS AWAITING NJ TAGS TO COME IN THE MAIL.   

24-3322         1028 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI509] 505-507-509 SHIRLEY ST. /  APARTM  11 UNITS - 509 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:28:00  Clrd-10:32:16
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
           Vehicle:    BLK 2012 CHEV SILVER  Reg: PC MA 742WE3  VIN: 1GCNKPEX1CZ339915
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1028 Ciulla, Patricia

S-3 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1034 KAISER, BRENNA
S3 CLEAR CITATION ISSUED IMPEDED OPERATION , OPERATOR HAD A   
DOG IN THE DRIVER STREET.   

24-3326         1030 Fire, Alarm system work OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPLE152] 152 PLEASANT ST/ CLARK HOUSE - 152 PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1032 finn, linda

century
scott 617-513-6555
changing out battery

24-3328         1037 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 46 STURGIS ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:37:00  Clrd-10:44:29
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 CHEV PK SILVERADO  Reg: PC MA 3NVM48  VIN: 3GCPDKEKXPG132892
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1037 Ciulla, Patricia

S-3 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1044 Ciulla, Patricia
STOP SIGN VERBAL, CLEAR.

24-3347         1203 HARRASSMENT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    WP921 - Sorrentino, Anthony
        Primary Id:    WP921 - Sorrentino, Anthony
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 1100 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #29
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-12:10:33                 Arvd-12:10:38  Clrd-12:12:05
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1209 Sorrentino, Anthony

RP wanted to report the she is having an ongoing issue with   
her downstairs neighbor. RP stated while her children were   
sleeping this morning her downtsairs neighbor was banging on   
her ceiling extremely loud waking up her kids. RP stated   
this has been on going and that her children are extremely   
scared.

24-3349         1210 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 47 WALDEN ST
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-12:10:00  Clrd-12:15:25
           Vehicle:    GRY 2011 FORD SE FUSION  Reg: PC MA CL5397  VIN: 3FAHP0JA3BR205729
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1212 KAISER, BRENNA
MVST MA REG CL5397

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1215 KAISER, BRENNA
92: CITATION ISSUED 89/9

24-3351         1219 DISTURBANCE PEACE RESTORED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN P119] CUMBERLAND FARMS - 48 REVERE ST
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-12:20:58  Enrt-12:21:17  Arvd-12:23:27  Clrd-12:35:03
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-12:21:14  Enrt-12:21:16  Arvd-12:22:52  Clrd-12:35:06
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-12:23:48  Enrt-12:23:50  Arvd-12:23:51  Clrd-12:35:01
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1220 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by employee stating a male party is inside of the   
store yelling and screaming at employees and refusing to   
leave.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1221 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
homeless male party that is usually in the area   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1221 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
no weapons scene, male party is now throwing trash outside   
of the store now   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1222 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
male party ran across the street to 711   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1243 KAISER, BRENNA
913A: UNITS CLEAR, PARTY AGREED TO STAY AWAY FROM STORE.   
913A OFFERED THE PARTY A RIDE TO THE WARMING CENTER WHICH HE   
DENIED, HE WAS INFORMED 913A WILL BE AT STATION UNTIL 1600   
IF HE CHANGES HIS MIND.

24-3353         1221 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FOCE23] 23 OCEAN AVENUE / CONDO / 3 UNITS - 23 OCEAN AVE Apt. #3
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-13:21:02  Enrt-13:21:03  Arvd-13:22:57  Clrd-13:25:25
           Vehicle:    BLK 2024 TOYT LL CROSSOVER  Reg: PC MA 5BJZ89  VIN: 7MUFBABG8RV017441
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1227 KAISER, BRENNA

MA REG 5BJZ89 PARKED OUT FRONT OF 23 FOR 10 DAYS WITHOUT   
MOVING, VEHICLE IS OUT OF 15 OCEAN AVE. 2024 TOYOTA BLK

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1307 KAISER, BRENNA
CALL BEING HELD, UNITS WERE TIED ON A DISTURBANCE AND NOW   
TIED ON A HOUSE FIRE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1324 KAISER, BRENNA
92 OUT   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1325 KAISER, BRENNA
92: NOT MUCH CAN BE DONE, CAR IS LEGALLY PARKED AND COMES   
OUT OF 15 OCEAN.   
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24-3354         1232 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE 110    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRY76] 76-78 CRYSTAL COVE AVENUE / 2 FAMILY - 76 CRYSTAL COVE AVE
         Fire Unit:    BOSENG3-Pumper-BOSTON ENGINE
                       Disp-12:33:24                                Clrd-12:36:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:36:15  InSrvce-12:36:15
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-12:33:24  Enrt-12:36:08  Arvd-12:37:17  Clrd-14:22:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:22:14  InSrvce-14:22:14
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:33:24  Enrt-12:36:07  Arvd-12:36:39  Clrd-14:22:18
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:22:18  InSrvce-14:22:18
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    C2-Command-WFD CAR TWO
                       Disp-12:33:24                                Clrd-12:36:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:36:23  InSrvce-12:36:23
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    BOSLAD1-Aerial-BOSTON LADDER1
                       Disp-12:33:24                                Clrd-12:36:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:36:17  InSrvce-12:36:17
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-12:33:24  Enrt-12:36:09  Arvd-12:37:18  Clrd-14:22:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:22:09  InSrvce-14:22:09
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    CHELENG-Pumper-CHELSEA ENGINE
                       Disp-12:40:31                                Clrd-12:40:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:40:34  InSrvce-12:40:34
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
         Fire Unit:    CHELLAD-Aerial-CHELSEA LADDER
                       Disp-12:40:39  Enrt-12:41:46  Arvd-12:45:39  Clrd-13:41:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:41:39  InSrvce-13:41:39
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Enroute By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    MASENG-Pumper-MASSPORT ENGINE
                       Disp-12:41:52  Enrt-12:41:54  Arvd-12:45:44  Clrd-13:44:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:44:56  InSrvce-13:44:56
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Fire Unit:    C2-Command-WFD CAR TWO
                       Disp-12:45:39  Enrt-12:45:41  Arvd-12:45:41  Clrd-15:20:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:20:03  InSrvce-15:20:03
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Enroute By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Arrived By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB3-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:46:07  Enrt-12:46:08  Arvd-12:46:09  Clrd-14:23:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:23:14  InSrvce-14:23:14
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1233 KAISER, BRENNA
BATHROOM FIRE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1233 KAISER, BRENNA
CALLED IN BY THE NEIGHBOR, DOES NOT BELIEVE THERE ARE ANY   
OCCUPANTS IN THE HOM E

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1236 finn, linda
Eng-1 on scene smoke showing

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1242 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
chelsea L2 responding to the fire. Chelsea Eng covering HQS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1243 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
chelsea eng 3 covering hqs

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1243 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
boston ladder covering hqs

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1245 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
c1 on scene   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1249 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
massport eng 1 responding to the fire   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1251 finn, linda
C-2 ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1301 finn, linda
C1 REPORTS 2 1/2 STORY WOOD FRAME, HEAVY FIRE ON THE 2ND   
FLOOR, FIRE HAS BEEN KNOCKED DOWN, COMPANIES CHECKING FOR   
EXTENTIONS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1342 finn, linda
C-1 RETURNING CHELSEA LAD-2

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1345 finn, linda
C-1 RELEASING MASSPORT ENG

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1347 finn, linda
C-1 REPORTS FIRE HAS BEEN KNOCKED DOWN, NO FURTHER   
EXTENTIONS, RED CROSS IS ENROUTE, 9 DISPLACED

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1358 finn, linda
C-1 COMPANIES ARE MAKING UP   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1424 finn, linda
C-1 REPORTS WINTHROP ENG-1, ENG-2, LAD-1 CLEARING THE SCENE.   
ENF-1 & LAD-1 WILL REMAIN OUT OF SERVICE, ENG-2  I SERVICE

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1451 VERRUTO, MARISA
C1 reports turning over the scene to action board up. C1 is   
clearing.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1505 VERRUTO, MARISA
C2 reports all outside companies have been released.   

24-3355         1234 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRY76] 76-78 CRYSTAL COVE AVENUE / 2 FAMILY - 76 CRYSTAL COVE AVE
                ID:    WP951 -   
                       Disp-12:34:40  Enrt-12:34:50                 Clrd-12:36:27
                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-12:34:46  Enrt-12:34:48                 Clrd-12:36:25
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-12:36:19  Enrt-12:36:23  Arvd-12:39:48  Clrd-14:29:39
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-12:36:21  Enrt-12:36:23  Arvd-12:39:48  Clrd-13:20:53
                ID:    WP951 -   
                       Disp-12:36:59  Enrt-12:37:01  Arvd-12:37:11  Clrd-13:16:01
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                ID:    WP937 -   
                       Disp-12:40:57  Enrt-12:41:02  Arvd-12:41:03  Clrd-14:29:42
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-13:00:57  Enrt-13:00:59  Arvd-13:01:00  Clrd-13:19:10
                ID:    WP988 -   
                       Disp-13:42:46  Enrt-13:42:47  Arvd-13:42:48  Clrd-14:29:36
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1236 KAISER, BRENNA

UNITS EN ROUTE TO ASSIST WFD WITH A POSSIBLE BATHROOM FIRE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1237 KAISER, BRENNA
LIMA4: SMOKE SHOWING   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1240 KAISER, BRENNA
92 BLOCKING OFF SHIRLEY AT CRYSTAL COVE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1245 KAISER, BRENNA
WORKING FIRE PER WFD   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1253 Ciulla, Patricia
DPW ENROUTE TO ASSIST.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1300 KAISER, BRENNA
LIMA4: 2 FEMALE RESIDENTS DISPLACED WITH NO RELATIVES, ONE   
MALE PARTY DISPLACED   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1318 KAISER, BRENNA
LIMA2: 2 FAMILIES, 7 IN TOTAL DISPLACED   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1330 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
resident from cottage ave called in reporting vehicles are   
driving down the one way   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1343 KAISER, BRENNA
LIMA2: CONFIRMED WITH RESOURCE TEAM 3 FAMILIES DISPLACED IN   
TOTAL, 7 ADULTS / 2 CHILDREN   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1348 KAISER, BRENNA
RED CROSS EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1440 KAISER, BRENNA
SERIA 5: UNITS ARE CLEARING. C1 IS ON SCENE BOARDING UP   
COMPANY IS ON SCENE. NATIONAL GRID NOTIFIED THE WIRES FROM   
THE HOUSE ARE ON THE GROUND BY BEACON CIRCLE.   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1440 KAISER, BRENNA
CONTACTED NATIONAL GRID   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1442 KAISER, BRENNA
LIMA 2: PARTIES OUT OF THIS ADDRESS ARE CROSS THE STREET AT   
THE NEIGHBORS HOUSE WITH THE RESOURCE NAVIGATORS WAITING FOR   
THE RED CROSS TO ASSIST GET THEM SITUATION. WF IS HELPING   
THEM GET SOME OF THEIR ITEMS OUT OF THE HOUSE AS WELL.   

   Original Call #:    24-3354

24-3357         1237 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP OFFICER SPOKE TO SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTRI40] 40 TRIDENT AVENUE / 4  FAMILY - 40 TRIDENT AVE
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-12:38:26  Enrt-12:38:28  Arvd-12:38:30  Clrd-12:56:14
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-12:39:41  Enrt-12:39:43  Arvd-12:39:44  Clrd-12:49:00
        Cleared By:    Ciulla, Patricia
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1238 KAISER, BRENNA

P913A FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1249 Ciulla, Patricia
S-3 CLEAR,   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1257 KAISER, BRENNA
CLEAR SPOKE WITH ONE PARTY WHO DID NOT WANT ANY ASSISTANCE,   
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SEPERATE FEMALE PARTY DOES NOT HAVE A WORKING PHONE NUMBER   
AND INFO WAS LEFT AT THE DOOR FOR HER.   

24-3362         1253 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FLIN31] 31 LINCOLN STREET / 1 FAMILY - 31 LINCOLN ST
         Fire Unit:    CHELENG-Pumper-CHELSEA ENGINE
                       Disp-12:55:29  Enrt-12:55:58  Arvd-12:58:54  Clrd-13:03:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:03:40  InSrvce-13:03:40
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB1-AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:55:39  Enrt-12:57:17  Arvd-13:01:41  Clrd-13:03:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:03:36  InSrvce-13:03:36
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1253 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

female party injuries from a fall located outside

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1303 finn, linda
CHELSEA ENG-3 REPORTS PATIENT REFUSAL BACK IN SERVICE   
RESPONDING TO COVER PAULINE ST   

24-3370         1320 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI2] ENERGY TO GO / ENERGY NORTH, - 2 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-13:20:00  Clrd-13:22:54
           Vehicle:    BRO 2017 JEEP LL  Reg: PC MA 2CGZ45  VIN: 1C4PJMCB8HW580039
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1320 KAISER, BRENNA

MVST

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1323 KAISER, BRENNA
SIERA3: CITATION ISSUED FOR CROSSWALK VIOLATION , CLEAR   

24-3372         1340 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT VEHICLE MOVED    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [WIN FBAY99] 99 BAYVIEW AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 99 BAYVIEW AVE
                ID:    WP933A -   
                       Disp-13:41:54  Enrt-13:41:55  Arvd-13:48:03  Clrd-13:54:41
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1340 finn, linda

RP STATES THERE IS A GOLD TOYT CORLLA BLOCKING A HYRANT

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1356 KAISER, BRENNA
92: VEHICLE MOVED. CLEAR.   

24-3375         1350 FIRE, MUTUAL AID OTHER    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
          Location:    [WIN 1] REVERE MUTUAL AID TO WINTHROP
         Fire Unit:    ENG1-Pumper-REV ENGINE 1
                       Disp-13:51:29  Enrt-13:51:34  Arvd-13:51:34  Clrd-13:52:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-13:52:37  InSrvce-13:52:37
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1353 finn, linda

MUTUAL AIOD TO WINTHROP FOR WORKING FIRE 76 CRYSTAL COVE AVE

24-3377         1352 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FLIN46] THE PARC AT HARBOR VIEW - 46 LINCOLN ST Apt. #205
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         Fire Unit:    CHELENG-Pumper-CHELSEA ENGINE
                       Disp-13:53:18  Enrt-13:57:06  Arvd-13:57:06  Clrd-14:09:03
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:09:03  InSrvce-14:09:03
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-13:53:18  Enrt-13:55:42  Arvd-13:56:50  Clrd-14:09:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-14:09:05  InSrvce-14:09:05
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1353 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

68 year old female injuries from a fall

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1409 finn, linda
TRANSPORT TO MGH

24-3380         1401 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP933A - Disciscio, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 2 KENNEDY RD @ 117 REVERE ST
                       Lat: +042.383680 Lon: -070.978970   
                ID:    WP933A -   
                                                     Arvd-14:01:00  Clrd-14:21:49
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1401 KAISER, BRENNA

SCHOOL CROSSING

24-3385         1427 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 365 MAIN ST @ 11 BOWDOIN ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:27:00  Clrd-14:32:56
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 KIA LL KONA  Reg: PC MA 4WPX28  VIN: KM8K6CAB9PU000277
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1428 KAISER, BRENNA

mvst

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1436 KAISER, BRENNA
CITATION ISSUED, STOP SIGN VIOLATION. CLEAR.   

24-3387         1433 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 365 MAIN ST @ 11 BOWDOIN ST
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-14:33:00  Clrd-14:36:35
           Vehicle:    BLU 2008 FORD SE TAURUS  Reg: PAR MA I477  VIN: 1FAHP25W18G132233
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1433 KAISER, BRENNA

MVST

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1434 KAISER, BRENNA
CROSS WALK VIOLATION

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1437 KAISER, BRENNA
CITATION ISSUED, CLEAR.   

24-3388         1433 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FDOU40] 38 - 40 DOUGLAS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 40 DOUGLAS ST
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-14:33:59  Enrt-14:34:02  Arvd-14:34:02  Clrd-14:47:51
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1433 KAISER, BRENNA
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FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1450 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
UNABLE TO REACH ANYONE, INFO LEFT. CLEAR.   

24-3392         1448 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FBEAC68] 68 - 70 BEACH ROAD / 2 FAMILY - 68 BEACH RD
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-14:48:35  Enrt-14:49:41  Arvd-14:49:42  Clrd-15:15:59
        Enroute By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Arrived By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1448 KAISER, BRENNA

FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1515 BAEZ, LESLIE
913: spoke to the person he was looking for. he is going to   
take aphone call to be connected to the appropriate   
resources

24-3396         1517 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Primary Id:    WP925 - Bettano, Nicholas
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 81 MAIN ST @ 603 PLEASANT ST
                       Lat: +042.382250 Lon: -070.991450   
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-15:17:00  Clrd-15:24:33
           Vehicle:    WHI 2013 TOYT SE AVALON  Reg: PC MA ZWOLF  VIN: 4T1BD1EB6DU004805
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1518 BAEZ, LESLIE

MVS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1524 BAEZ, LESLIE
SIERRA3: OPERATOR JUST MOVED TO TOWN AND WAS UNAWARE THAT HE   
HA T SWTICH HIS LICENSE OVER. HE WILL BE OPERATING UNDER THE   
IL LICENSE  FOR NOW

24-3398         1521 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 88 BROOKFIELD RD
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-15:23:20  Enrt-15:23:24  Arvd-15:23:25  Clrd-15:45:07
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1522 BAEZ, LESLIE

913 OFF ON A FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1545 BAEZ, LESLIE
913: SPOKE TO THE PERSON HE WAS LOOKING FOR. GOING TO   
CONNECT HER TO THE APPROPRIATE RESOURCES WITH THE CLEARM   
TEAM

24-3399         1538 FIRE, STRUCTURE / BOX RESPONSE 113    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOL1] 1 GOLDEN DRIVE / 8 UNITS - 1 GOLDEN DR Apt. #8
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-15:40:11  Enrt-15:40:43  Arvd-15:44:38  Clrd-15:47:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:47:41  InSrvce-15:47:41
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-15:40:15  Enrt-15:41:57  Arvd-15:44:13  Clrd-15:47:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:47:39  InSrvce-15:47:39
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
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                       Disp-15:40:19  Enrt-15:41:24  Arvd-15:44:35  Clrd-15:47:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:47:37  InSrvce-15:47:37
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1540 Ciulla, Patricia

CALLED IN APT.5 ALARM SOUNDING SMOKE IN THE BUILDING.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1544 VERRUTO, MARISA
C6 on scene assuming command.   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1547 VERRUTO, MARISA
clear code 113, food on the stove in apt 5.   

24-3409         1643 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 52 EMERSON RD
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-16:44:46  Enrt-16:47:11  Arvd-16:49:19  Clrd-16:59:02
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:59:02  InSrvce-16:59:02
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-16:44:46  Enrt-16:45:23  Arvd-16:58:55  Clrd-16:59:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:59:19  InSrvce-16:59:19
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1644 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 1645 Ciulla, Patricia

83 YR OLD GENERAL WEAKNESS, SEVERE ABDOMINAL PAIN   

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1659 VERRUTO, MARISA
clear 311, one to mgh

24-3419         1745 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPAU142] 142 PAULINE ST / 1 FAMILY - 142 PAULINE ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-17:47:52  Enrt-17:47:56  Arvd-17:50:10  Clrd-18:09:26
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:09:27  InSrvce-18:09:27
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-17:47:52  Enrt-17:50:11  Arvd-17:52:50  Clrd-18:09:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-18:09:31  InSrvce-18:09:31
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1747 VERRUTO, MARISA

female party injuries to the eye

24-3430         1847 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI50] 50 MAIN ST. / 2 FAMILY - 50 MAIN ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-18:47:00  Clrd-18:56:57
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 TOYT LL HIGHLANDER  Reg: PC MA 3WEB53  VIN: 5TDKDRBHXPS525174
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1849 BAEZ, LESLIE

MVS

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1857 BAEZ, LESLIE
89.9 CITATION   

24-3438         1944 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [WIN FBIR35] 35 BIRCH ROAD / 1 FAMILY - 35 BIRCH RD
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         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-19:46:06  Enrt-19:48:58  Arvd-19:51:05  Clrd-20:05:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:05:36  InSrvce-20:05:36
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-19:46:06  Enrt-19:48:50  Arvd-19:52:12  Clrd-20:05:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:05:34  InSrvce-20:05:34
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1945 Ciulla, Patricia

72 YR OLD FEMALE INJURIES FROM A FALL.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 1948 VERRUTO, MARISA
A1

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2005 VERRUTO, MARISA
E2 clear code 311, lift assist refusal.   

24-3442         2005 ANIMAL, COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FCOT160] 160 COTTAGE PARK ROAD / 1 FAMILY - 160 COTTAGE PARK RD
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-20:13:31  Enrt-20:13:34                 Clrd-20:21:25
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2008 Ciulla, Patricia
       Modified By:      01/18/2024 2009 Ciulla, Patricia

1 CALL CHECK FOR RACCOON THAT WAS POSSIBLY HIT IN THE MIDDLE   
OF THE ROAD.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2021 BAEZ, LESLIE
92 CONFIRMED DECEASED RACOON DPW WILL BE NOTIFIED   

24-3443         2010 LOST / FOUND, PROPERTY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHO92] 92 SHORE DRIVE /  CONDO 3 UNITS - 92 SHORE DR Apt. #2
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2012 BAEZ, LESLIE

92: RETURNED MISSING ID THAT WAS TURNED IN BY THE 7/11 STORE   
CLERK.

24-3457         2239 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 114 CIRCUIT RD
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-22:40:29  Enrt-22:44:52  Arvd-22:46:54  Clrd-23:05:16
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:05:16  InSrvce-23:05:16
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-22:40:29  Enrt-22:43:49  Arvd-22:47:49  Clrd-23:05:49
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:05:49  InSrvce-23:05:49
     Dispatched By:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
        Enroute By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2240 Ciulla, Patricia

61 YR OLD MALE LOWER GI ISSUES

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2243 VERRUTO, MARISA
A1
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         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2305 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 2 CLEAR CODE 311

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2306 KAISER, BRENNA
A1 TAKING ONE TO MGH   

24-3458         2242 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Primary Id:    WP936A - Roman, Jorge
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI95] 95 MAIN STREET / 2 FAMILY - 95 MAIN ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-22:42:00  Clrd-22:48:27
           Vehicle:    BRO/YEL 1999 TOYT SE CAMRY  Reg: PC MA 5TTF89  VIN: 4T1BG22K5XU895093
         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2243 Ciulla, Patricia

93 OFF M/V STOP.

         Narrative:      01/18/2024 2249 Ciulla, Patricia
CITATION ISSUED FOR 89.9

For Date: 01/19/2024  -  Friday   

24-3472         0101 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    WP984 - Silva, Jay
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] TRIDENT AVE
                ID:    WP984 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:01:00  Clrd-01:14:03
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0101 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0120 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
9 PARKING CITATIONS - CLEAR   

24-3473         0104 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] BAYVIEW AVE
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:04:00  Clrd-01:13:32
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0104 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0113 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
1 CITATION ISSUED - 93 CLEAR   

24-3476         0114 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FSHI1079] 1079 SHIRLEY STREET / 1 FAMILY - 1079 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:14:00  Clrd-01:19:36
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0114 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0119 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
1 PARKING VIOLATION ISSUED - CLEAR   

24-3477         0120 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] SEA FOAM AVE
                ID:    WP984 -   
                                                     Arvd-01:20:00  Clrd-01:31:41
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         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0120 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
DIRECTED PATROL

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0131 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
92 CLEAR - 4 RESIDENT PARKING STICKER VIOLATIONS ISSUED   

24-3478         0125 DIRECTED PATROL CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    WP912A - Cabassa, Alex
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] JOHNSON AVE
                ID:    WP912A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:25:00  Clrd-01:26:16
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0126 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

DIRECTED PATROL/PARKING ENFORCEMENT - 2 PARKING VIOLATIONS   
ISSUED

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0126 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
91 CLEAR   

24-3484         0409 ALARM, BURGLAR SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI2] ENERGY TO GO / ENERGY NORTH, - 2 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-04:10:19  Enrt-04:10:39  Arvd-04:15:04  Clrd-04:17:53
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-04:10:22  Enrt-04:10:40  Arvd-04:15:05  Clrd-04:17:55
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0410 KAISER, BRENNA

called in by alarm, zone 2 back door motion x2

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0417 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR - SET OFF BY THE EMPLOYEE

24-3485         0417 911 HANG UP CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0419 KAISER, BRENNA

911 HANG UP, 7 METERS OVER 61 MARSHALL ST. ATTEMPTED TO CALL   
BACK, LINE PICKED UP AND DISCONNECTED IMMEDIATELY 2X, VM WAS   
LEFT. NO PERTINENT HISTORY OUT OF 61 MARSHALL ST, NO IN   
HOUSE HISTORY FOR PHONE NUMBER.

24-3486         0518 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSTU25] 25 STURGIS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 25 STURGIS ST Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-05:19:22  Enrt-05:22:02  Arvd-05:23:16  Clrd-06:01:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:01:04  InSrvce-06:01:04
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:19:22  Enrt-05:23:46  Arvd-05:25:16  Clrd-06:03:44
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:03:47  InSrvce-06:03:47
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
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          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:23:51  Enrt-05:23:52  Arvd-05:25:15  Clrd-06:03:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-06:03:48  InSrvce-06:03:48
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0519 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

63 Y/O FEMALE UNRESPONSIVE BUT BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0519 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
POLICE ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0523 KAISER, BRENNA
A1 / A2   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0604 KAISER, BRENNA
A1 / A2 TAKING ONE TO MGH   

24-3487         0519 POLICE, MEDICAL AID TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSTU25] 25 STURGIS STREET / 2 FAMILY - 25 STURGIS ST Apt. #1
                ID:    WP921 -   
                       Disp-05:19:44  Enrt-05:20:01  Arvd-05:23:38  Clrd-06:01:11
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-05:20:00  Enrt-05:20:02  Arvd-05:23:39  Clrd-06:01:12
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-05:32:48  Enrt-05:32:49  Arvd-05:34:55  Clrd-06:01:14
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0520 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

63 Y/O FEMALE UNRESPONSIVE BUT BREATHING - FIRE EMS ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0530 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
PER 92 FIRE WAS ON SCENE UPON ARRIVAL AND AT 528AM EMS   
ARRIVED ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0600 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 1 CLEAR CODE 311 ACTION TO TRANSPORT   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0601 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR - FEMALE PARTY HAD LOW BLOOD SUGAR - BEING   
TRANSPORTED TO MGH   

   Original Call #:    24-3486

24-3490         0549 911 HANG UP Refused Response    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 600 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #35
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0550 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

911 ACCIDENTIAL - C/P DOES NOT NEED POLICE FIRE OR EMS

24-3500         0757 SCHOOL CROSSING SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] KENNEDY RD
                ID:    WP931 -   
                                                     Arvd-07:57:00  Clrd-08:29:20
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0757 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

SCHOOL CROSSING

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0829 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 CLEAR   

24-3505         0806 FIRE, OTHER 500    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] FAUN BAR AVE @ BEACON ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-08:08:31  Enrt-08:10:15  Arvd-08:13:38  Clrd-08:13:41
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:13:41  InSrvce-08:13:41
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA



 Metro North Regional Emergency Communications Center Page: 306
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/15/2024  Thru: 01/22/2024     0700 - 0659    Printed: 03/12/2024

        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0807 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

BOTTOM OF FAUN BAR AVE - LOW HANGING WIRE OVER THE SIDE WALK

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0810 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0814 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: CONTACT CABLE COMPANY, POLE #357 IN FRONT OF #9   
FAUNBAR HAS BUNDLES OF WIRE DOWN ON SIDEWALK

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0814 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: CLEAR CODE 500   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0821 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
COMCAST NOTIFIED   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0916 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
PER C2: NOT COMCAST, CONTACT VERIZON   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0917 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
VERIZON NOTIFIED   

24-3507         0814 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP CITATION/WARNING ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FWAS235] 235 WASHINGTON AVE / WINTHROP CHAMBERS - 235 WASHINGTON AVE Apt. #5
                ID:    WP925 -   
                                                     Arvd-08:14:00  Clrd-09:19:35
           Vehicle:    WHI 2020 HOND LL CR-V  Reg: PC MA 3PK523  VIN: 2HKRW2H50LH651721
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0916 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0917 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
M/V STOP   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0919 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
SIERA3 CLEAR - CITATION ISSUED   

24-3515         0921 SERVE, WARRANT ARREST(S) MADE    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    WP996 - Connolly, Michael
  Location/Address:    [WIN FNOR36] 36 NORTH AVENUE / 2 FAMILY - 36 NORTH AVE
                ID:    WP996 -   
                       Disp-09:22:19  Enrt-09:22:30  Arvd-09:22:46  Clrd-09:37:17
                ID:    WP929A -   
                       Disp-09:22:23  Enrt-09:22:30  Arvd-09:22:47  Clrd-09:37:18
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-09:22:29  Enrt-09:22:31  Arvd-09:22:49  Clrd-09:37:25
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-09:25:35  Enrt-09:25:40  Arvd-09:31:10  Clrd-09:37:21
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0922 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

DELTA 4 AND DELTA 6 ENROUTE TO SERVE ARREST WARRANT

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0922 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
SIERA3 ON SCENE AS WELL   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0925 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
DELTA 4 REQUESTING ANOTHER UNIT TO RESPOND - MALE PARTY IS   
IN THE BATHROOM REFUSING TO COME OUT   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0926 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 ENROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0928 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
1 IN CUSTODY   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0931 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
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SIERA3 REPORTS 1 IN CUSTODY TRANSPORTING TO HQ   

         Refer To Arrest:      24WIN-3-AR
            Arrest:    PRADER, RICHARD J       
           Address:    36 NORTH AVE Apt. #2   WINTHROP, MA
               Age:    38
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST 2305CR001189
                       WARRANT ARREST 2405CR000074
                       WARRANT ARREST 2305CR001188
                       WARRANT ARREST 2236CR001781
                       WARRANT ARREST 2113CR001042

24-3516         0922 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 320    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 11 FORREST ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-09:23:12  Enrt-09:27:19  Arvd-09:29:16  Clrd-09:45:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:45:35  InSrvce-09:45:35
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-09:23:12  Enrt-09:24:51  Arvd-09:26:43  Clrd-09:54:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-09:54:38  InSrvce-09:54:38
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0922 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

84 year old female injuries from a fall

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0925 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1 RESPONDING

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0929 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1 & ENG 1 ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0945 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 CLEAR CODE 320

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0954 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1: ONE TO MGH   

24-3520         0927 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FPAU40] 40 PAULINE ST/ FIRE HEADQUARTERS - 40 PAULINE ST
                ID:    WP943 -   
                       Disp-09:29:03  Enrt-09:29:04                 Clrd-10:03:18
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0928 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

WINTHROP ENG 2 BROKEN DOWN IN CENTER OF PAULINE ST IN FRONT   
OF THEIR HQ, REQUESTING POLICE AND A TOW   

24-3521         0928 FIRE, OTHER 500    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FPAU40] 40 PAULINE ST/ FIRE HEADQUARTERS - 40 PAULINE ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-09:28:29  Enrt-09:28:31  Arvd-09:28:32  Clrd-10:15:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-10:15:32  InSrvce-10:15:32
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0929 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

C4: ENG 2 BROKEN DOWN IN CENTER OF PAULINE ST VICINITY OF   
HQ, REQUESTING POLICE AND A TOW   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0929 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
POLICE EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0934 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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C1: G/J NOTIFIED AND WILL BE EXPEDITING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0937 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
C4: OUT OF MUTUAL AID FOR THE TIME BEING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 0951 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
C4: G/J ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1015 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
C4: GJ HAS ENG 2, SQUAD 1 WILL OPERATE AS ENG 2 FOR TIME   
BEING, MUTUAL AID REMAINS ZERO   

   Original Call #:    24-3520

24-3544         1025 PRISONER TRANSPORT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP931 -   
                                                     Arvd-10:25:00  Clrd-10:56:10
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1025 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1026 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

93 TRANSPORTING MALE PARTY TO EAST BOSTON COURT - STARTING   
MILEAGE 7139.5

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1056 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
93 BACK IN SERVICE   

24-3551         1101 SERVE, WARRANT UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Primary Id:    WP996 - Connolly, Michael
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTRI40] 40 TRIDENT AVENUE / 4  FAMILY - 40 TRIDENT AVE
                ID:    WP996 -   
                                                     Arvd-11:01:00  Clrd-11:17:26
                ID:    WP929A -   
                       Disp-11:03:09  Enrt-11:03:19  Arvd-11:03:19  Clrd-11:17:25
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-11:03:13  Enrt-11:03:20  Arvd-11:03:21  Clrd-11:17:29
                ID:    WP925 -   
                       Disp-11:03:18  Enrt-11:03:22  Arvd-11:03:23  Clrd-11:17:31
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1102 Gonzalez, Angelmarie

DELTA 4 DELTA 6 SIERA 3 AND 93 ON SCENE ATTEMPTING TO SERVE   
AN ARREST WARRANT

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1117 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
UNITS CLEAR - UNABLE TO MAKE SERVICE   

24-3581         1331 RETURN PROPERTY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWOO164] 164 WOODSIDE AVE. / 1 FAMILY - 164 WOODSIDE AVE
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-13:33:10  Enrt-13:33:13  Arvd-13:33:14  Clrd-13:33:15
     Dispatched By:    859 - Ciulla, Patricia
        Enroute By:    Ciulla, Patricia
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-13:33:21  Enrt-13:33:23  Arvd-13:33:24  Clrd-13:41:33
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1332 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

returning a wallet

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1347 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
female party no longer lives at this address. the residents   
who live there now contacted her and she is going to stop by   
the house and pick up the wallet. clear   

24-3588         1350 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT OTHER    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Vicinity of:    [WIN P13] Robin's Nest Boutique & Fine Gifts - 79 JEFFERSON ST
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-13:55:53  Enrt-13:55:58  Arvd-13:55:59  Clrd-13:56:32
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           Vehicle:    GRY 2021 VOLV UT XC90  Reg: PC MA 2PTV74  VIN: YV4A22PL2M1674416
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 VOLK TIGUAN  Reg: PC MA 4XCA34  VIN: 3VV8B7AX8PM114581
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1355 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

seria 4 tagged ma reg: 2PTV74 & ma reg: 4XCA34 had some   
problems in that area down the center

24-3590         1429 THREATS TO KILL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
        Primary Id:    WP943 - Brown, David
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRE55] 55 CRESENT STREET / 1 FAMILY - 55 CRESCENT ST
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-14:36:47                                Clrd-14:37:20
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
                ID:    WP943 -   
                       Disp-14:37:17  Enrt-14:38:30  Arvd-14:42:56  Clrd-14:51:03
     Dispatched By:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Enroute By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Arrived By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
        Cleared By:    GOODWIN, ASHLEY
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1434 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

c/p states she posted a car seat on marketplace, has been in   
contact with male on facebook about sale. c/p says male sent   
money before c/p requested but then sent too much so   
requested it back.when c/p, was unable to because sale was   
pending. male party called back and said he was coming to   
the home to kill cp for not returning money . c/p is   
concerned because she has shared address

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1435 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
she says she has male identity on her phone and she can show   
pd   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1448 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1449 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1452 GOODWIN, ASHLEY
report to follow. clear.   

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-66-OF

24-3594         1443 UNWANTED PERSON SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1904 - GOODWIN, ASHLEY
  Location/Address:    [WIN FREV43] SEVEN - ELEVEN - 43 REVERE ST
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-14:49:04  Enrt-14:49:06  Arvd-14:57:25  Clrd-15:00:58
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-14:49:44  Enrt-14:49:45  Arvd-14:57:26  Clrd-15:00:55
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-15:10:24  Enrt-15:10:28  Arvd-15:10:29  Clrd-15:11:48
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1448 GOODWIN, ASHLEY

called in by customer stating employee asked her to call.   
employee would like homeless male removed.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1459 BAEZ, LESLIE
92: male party was having a coffee and reading the paper, he   
will be on his way   

24-3597         1456 THREATS TO KILL REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    WP947 - Perrin S, Sean
        Primary Id:    WP931 - Jaworski, Robert
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIL65] 65 WILSHIRE STREET / 1 FAMILY - 65 WILSHIRE ST
                ID:    WP931 -   
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                       Disp-15:04:32  Enrt-15:04:36  Arvd-15:04:38  Clrd-15:11:36
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1502 Perrin S, Sean
       Modified By:      01/19/2024 1505 Perrin S, Sean

RP reports receiving threats that the attached individual   
was on his way to RP's house to kill him.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1513 BAEZ, LESLIE
93:SPOKE TO THAT PARTY AND ADVISED THEM OF THEIR OPTIONS.   
THE MALE PARTY WHO IS THREATNING TO GO TO HIS HOUSE DOES NOT   
HAVE HIS ADDRESS HE ONLY HAS PICTURES OF THE AREA. THE RP   
WAS ADVISED TO CALL 911 IF THAT PARTY RETURNS TO HIS HOUSE.

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-67-OF

24-3600         1506 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSUM63] 63 SUMMIT AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 63 SUMMIT AVE
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-15:07:10  Enrt-15:07:12  Arvd-15:07:13  Clrd-15:10:01
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1506 BAEZ, LESLIE

SIERRA4 OFF ATTEMPTING TO RESOLVE A PAST ISSUE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1509 BAEZ, LESLIE
SIERRA4: RESOLVED ISSUE

24-3613         1553 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 500    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRO100] MILLER FIELD / 100 CROSS ST - 100 CROSS ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-15:56:50  Enrt-15:58:22  Arvd-16:01:10  Clrd-16:05:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:05:12  InSrvce-16:05:12
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-15:56:50  Enrt-15:57:43  Arvd-15:59:14  Clrd-16:05:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:05:13  InSrvce-16:05:13
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-15:56:50  Enrt-15:58:22  Arvd-16:01:11  Clrd-16:05:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:05:15  InSrvce-16:05:15
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1555 Ohara, Lauren

GENERAL ALARM

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1557 Ohara, Lauren
138 CROSS STREET

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1559 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SQUAD 1 ON SCENE, MILLER FIELD FIELD HOUSE, NOTHING SHOWING.   
C4 ASSUMING COMMAND   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1605 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
C4: ALARM RESET, ALL COMPANIES CLEAR TO QUARTERS CODE 500   

24-3619         1625 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCEN67] 67 CENTRE STREET / 1 FAMILY - 67 CENTRE ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
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                       Disp-16:32:15  Enrt-16:32:20  Arvd-16:39:32  Clrd-16:44:07
     Dispatched By:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Enroute By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Arrived By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
           Vehicle:    GRY 2023 NISS SE VERSA  Reg: PC MA 3XRS75  VIN: 3N1CN8DV2PL848609
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1628 Ohara, Lauren

LOCATED ACROSS FROM SAID ADDRESS, SILVER NISSON VERSA   
PLATE-3XRS75 PARKED THERE FOR A WEEK WITH A FLAT TIRE LEFT   
REAR.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1641 BAEZ, LESLIE
91: VEHICLE IS COMING OUT OF ATLANTIC, HEADING THAT WAY TO   
ATTEMPT TO MAKE CONTACT   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1644 BAEZ, LESLIE
91: WAS ABLE TO MAKE CONTACT WITH THE OWNER AND HE WILL MOVE   
THE VEHICLE

24-3623         1643 LOST / FOUND, PROPERTY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    WP947 - Perrin S, Sean
        Primary Id:    WP947 - Perrin S, Sean
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 700 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #35
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1645 Perrin S, Sean

Attached party came into police headquarters to turn in an   
apple iphone he found on the ground in-front of St. Michaels   
Church.

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-68-OF

24-3628         1658 FIRE, OTHER 511    
        Call Taker:    2004 - VERRUTO, MARISA
  Location/Address:    [WIN F6110] VIKING GARDENS HOUSING - 107 PUTNAM ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-16:59:06                 Arvd-16:59:10  Clrd-17:08:28
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:08:28  InSrvce-17:08:28
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1659 VERRUTO, MARISA

per C4 lock out. send police for identification.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1709 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2: CLEAR CODE 511

24-3630         1658 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 107 PUTNAM ST
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-16:59:53  Enrt-16:59:56  Arvd-17:00:30  Clrd-17:12:28
           Vehicle:    GRY 2007 TOYT COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 5TF594  VIN: JTDBR32E170130730
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1659 BAEZ, LESLIE

ASSIST FIRE WITH A LOCKOUT

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1712 BAEZ, LESLIE
92: FIRE WAS ABLE TO ASSIST THAT PERSON WITH GETTING INTO   
THE VEHICLE

24-3635         1803 PARKING, BLOCKED DRIVEWAY NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTRI52] 52  - 54 TRIDENT AVE /  2 UNITS - 52 TRIDENT AVE
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
           Vehicle:    BLK 2021 GMC SIERRA  Reg: PC MA 1YSP32  VIN: 1GTU9FED3MZ169078
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1805 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

CP IS RESIDENT STATING MA REG: 1YSP32 GMC SIERRA PICK UP   
COLOR BLK IS BLOCKING HIS DRIVEWAY AND HALF ON THE SIDEWALK,   
CP UNABLE TO GET INTO HIS DRIVEWAY

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1806 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CP CALLED BACK, VEHICLE MOVED, NO RESPONSE NEEDED   
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24-3646         1836 JOURNAL ENTRY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    WP975 - Freeman, James
          Location:    [WIN]   

24-3647         1841 ASSIST CITIZEN CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    WP975 - Freeman, James
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP975 -   
                       Disp-18:44:03  Enrt-18:44:09  Arvd-18:44:11  Clrd-18:46:08
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-18:44:03  Enrt-18:46:03  Arvd-18:46:04  Clrd-18:46:06
           Vehicle:    GRY 2017 HOND UT PILOT  Reg: PAS MA Z2360
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1843 Freeman, James

     * DUPILCATE FOR CALL # 24-3646 *
Party came into the station to request a temp parking permit

24-3650         1910 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 743    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN P131] BOATS & MOTORS - 413 SHIRLEY ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-19:11:22                                Clrd-19:12:37
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:12:37  InSrvce-19:12:37
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-19:11:22                                Clrd-19:12:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:12:35  InSrvce-19:12:35
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-19:11:22                                Clrd-19:12:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:12:39  InSrvce-19:12:39
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1911 Ohara, Lauren

ALARM COMPANY STATES, 2ND FLOOR OFFICE HALLWAY SMOKE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1911 Ohara, Lauren
ZONE 032

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1913 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
LAD 100: ACCIDENTAL TRIP, RESETTING NOW - STAND DOWN   
RESPONSE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1913 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ALL COMPANIES BACK IN SERVICE   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1914 Ohara, Lauren
ALARM COMPANY CALLED TO CANCEL.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 1915 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
CLEAR CODE 743

24-3654         2008 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FOVE44] 44 OVERLOOK DRIVE - 44 OVERLOOK DR Apt. #A
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-20:09:51  Enrt-20:11:11  Arvd-20:13:34  Clrd-20:51:58
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:51:58  InSrvce-20:51:58
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-20:09:51  Enrt-20:10:31  Arvd-20:13:38  Clrd-20:51:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:51:56  InSrvce-20:51:56
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     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2009 Ohara, Lauren

CALLED IN BY A NEIGHBOR WHO IS IN BOSTON STATES 78 YEAR OLD   
FEMALE SYNCOPAL EPISODE.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2010 Ohara, Lauren
INVOLVED PARTY DOES NOT SPEAK ENGLISH SO SHE CALLED HER   
NEIGHBOR.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2010 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2013 Ohara, Lauren
CALLER WAS NOT WITH PATIENT, THEREFORE, CALL WAS NOT SENT TO   
EMD.

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2052 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2: CLEAR CODE 311, A1 HAS ONE TO MGH

24-3659         2054 UNWANTED PERSON SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FREV4] 2 - 4 REVERE ST/ 1 STORE 3 APARTMENTS - 4 REVERE ST Apt. #2
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-20:59:21  Enrt-20:59:29  Arvd-21:00:25  Clrd-21:07:26
                ID:    WP984 -   
                       Disp-20:59:27  Enrt-20:59:30  Arvd-21:00:32  Clrd-21:07:28
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2057 BAEZ, LESLIE

CALLER STATES THERE IS A MALE PARTY TRYING TO GET INTO HIS   
APARTMENT LOCATED IN THE HALLWAY. CALLER STATES HE IS BEING   
DISRUPTIVE AND AGREESIVE. HE IS NOW LOCATED OUTSIDE THE   
APARTMENT. LONG BLACK JACKET

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2108 BAEZ, LESLIE
MALE PARTY WAS ADVISED TO STAY TO STAY AWAY AND WAS GIVEN   
INFORMATION FOR A WARMING CENTER WHICH HE DENIED

24-3664         2223 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT VEHICLE MOVED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMOO35] 35 MOORE STREET / 3  FAMILY - 35 MOORE ST
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-22:24:34  Enrt-22:24:36  Arvd-22:24:37  Clrd-22:40:57
           Vehicle:    YEL 2009 TOYT SE COROLLA  Reg: PC MA 4FCW68  VIN: 2T1BU40EX9C042632
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2224 BAEZ, LESLIE

MA REG:4FCW68 PARKED ON THE SIDEWALK

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2227 BAEZ, LESLIE
91: VEHICLE IS ALSO BLOCKING A DRIVEWAY, STARTING TO WRITE   
CITATIONS

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2229 BAEZ, LESLIE
91: HOMEOWNER IS ATTEMPTING TO EXIT THE DRIVEWAY, START A   
TOW

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2229 BAEZ, LESLIE
G&J EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2232 BAEZ, LESLIE
91: VEHICLE IS BEING CITED FOR BLOCKING A DRIVEWAY AND   
PARKING ON THE SIDEWALK   

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2240 BAEZ, LESLIE
91:CANCEL TOW

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2241 BAEZ, LESLIE
91: VEHICLE HAS MOVED
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24-3667         2247 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIL26] 24 - 26 WILSHIRE STREET/ 2 FAMILY - 26 WILSHIRE ST
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-22:48:25  Enrt-22:50:37  Arvd-22:52:47  Clrd-23:00:38
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:00:38  InSrvce-23:00:38
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-22:48:25  Enrt-22:50:25  Arvd-22:54:22  Clrd-23:00:36
                       InQrtsUnavl-23:00:36  InSrvce-23:00:36
         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2248 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

42 year old male severe nosebleed

         Narrative:      01/19/2024 2300 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E2: CLEAR CODE 311, A1 HAS ONE TO MGH.

For Date: 01/20/2024  -  Saturday   

24-3677         0055 UNWANTED PERSON SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOV500] 500 GOVERNORS PARK/ 39 UNITS - 500 GOVERNORS DR
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-00:57:30  Enrt-00:59:10  Arvd-01:02:16  Clrd-01:05:04
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-00:57:35  Enrt-00:59:11  Arvd-01:02:42  Clrd-01:02:57
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    WP936A -   
                       Disp-01:03:00  Enrt-01:03:02  Arvd-01:04:27  Clrd-01:05:02
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0057 Dutra, Cristiano

Homeless male party in the hallway by the main entrance

long hair dark skin dark grey coat with a hooded sweatshirt

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0104 Dutra, Cristiano
Male party removed, party offered a ride to the warming   
center in revere.

24-3692         0704 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FADA22] 22 ADAMS ST/ 3 FAMILY - 22 ADAMS ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:05:49  Enrt-07:07:47  Arvd-07:10:02  Clrd-07:19:39
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:19:39  InSrvce-07:19:39
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:05:49  Enrt-07:10:04  Arvd-07:11:13  Clrd-07:19:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:19:34  InSrvce-07:19:34
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0705 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

72 yo female dizziness , general weakness

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0719 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E2: CLEAR CODE 311, ACTION TO TRANSPORT.

24-3693         0715 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:15:54  Enrt-07:18:19  Arvd-07:20:07  Clrd-07:24:36
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                       InQrtsUnavl-07:24:36  InSrvce-07:24:36
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-07:15:54  Enrt-07:16:39  Arvd-07:19:56  Clrd-07:24:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:24:34  InSrvce-07:24:34
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0716 ROPER, MICHAEL

eval of female walkin   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0716 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
lobby, police requesting eval of female party   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0724 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
E1: CLEAR CODE 311.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0753 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
POLICE REQUESTED ACTION AMBULANCE TO RESPOND BACK TO HQ,   
FEMALE PARTY TRANSPORTED TO MGH W/ POLICE   

24-3694         0715 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-07:16:04  Enrt-07:16:14  Arvd-07:16:16  Clrd-07:22:17
                ID:    WP946A -   
                       Disp-07:16:12  Enrt-07:16:14  Arvd-07:16:16  Clrd-11:16:25
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0717 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

WALK IN: EVAL OF FEMALE, FIRE AND MEDICAL EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0752 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
946A EN ROUTE TO MGH WITH ACTION AMBULANCE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1116 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
946A CLEAR, TAKING OF   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1327 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Modified By:      01/20/2024 1433 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

913- 13:20 HOURS RECEIVED EVIDENCE FROM MGH

   Original Call #:    24-3693
       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-69-OF

24-3696         0731 FIRE, OTHER 500    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] FAUN BAR AVE @ BEACON ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:39:02                 Arvd-07:41:06  Clrd-07:45:24
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:45:24  InSrvce-07:45:24
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-07:39:02                                Clrd-07:39:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:39:11  InSrvce-07:39:11
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0734 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

passerby states wires down on sidewalk bottom of faun bar at   
circle

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0736 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 RESPONDED YESTERDAY SEE WIN 24-3505, ENG 1 ADVISED IT   
IS CABLE WIRES, VERIZON WAS NOTIFIED YESTERDAY. CONTACTING   
VERIZON AGAIN TODAY
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0737 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
POLE #357 IN FRONT OF #9 FAUNBAR - VERIZON NOTIFIED   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0745 ROPER, MICHAEL
Clear code 500

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0755 ROPER, MICHAEL
Verizon notified Dan   

24-3699         0757 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX 113    
        Call Taker:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FOVE11] 11 OVERLOOK DRIVE - 11 OVERLOOK DR
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:58:14  Enrt-08:00:21  Arvd-08:02:52  Clrd-08:10:15
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:10:15  InSrvce-08:10:15
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:58:14  Enrt-08:00:24  Arvd-08:01:54  Clrd-08:10:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:10:19  InSrvce-08:10:19
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-07:58:14  Enrt-08:00:18  Arvd-08:02:49  Clrd-08:10:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-08:10:13  InSrvce-08:10:13
        Enroute By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Arrived By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0758 DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA

RBX 3320. ZONE 01.

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0802 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG 2 on scene alarm sounding nothing showing

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0802 ROPER, MICHAEL
C5 assuming command   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0803 ROPER, MICHAEL
ENG1 and Ladder 1 on scene

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0809 ROPER, MICHAEL
Command food on the stove  13a building ventilated..alarm in   
trouble notify alarm co command terminated..code 113

24-3705         0857 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN 111] ST JOHN'S EVANGELIST CHURCH - 320 WINTHROP ST
                ID:    WP931 -   
                       Disp-08:59:20  Enrt-08:59:21  Arvd-08:59:21  Clrd-11:32:22
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 0859 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

93: OFF ASSISTING THE FIRE DEPARTMENT

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1001 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SIERRA 5: WINTHROP ST FROM OCEAN VIEW ST TO ATLANTIC ST   
IMPASSABLE FOR FUNERAL, COVERING FIRE APPARATUS ADVISED    

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1132 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
93 CLEAR   

24-3713         1001 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY UNFOUNDED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [WIN 117] CVS #140 - 3 WOODSIDE AVE
                ID:    WP912A -   
                       Disp-10:04:55  Enrt-10:04:59  Arvd-10:11:09  Clrd-10:12:14
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1003 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

passerby states in parking lot behind cvs near alley is a   
black tackle box, seems suspicious would like to remain   
anonymous

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1012 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
91: NOT A TACKLE BOX- ACTUALLY A RAT TRAP SET OUTSIDE OF   
CVS, UNITS CLEAR   

24-3715         1014 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1016 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 hang up - called back left vm
pingingn 263 meters from 263 winthrop street   
number not in house

24-3717         1019 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
  Location/Address:    [WIN FWIN263] 263 WINTHROP ST / 2 FAMILY - 263 WINTHROP ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1020 ROPER, MICHAEL

911 hang up accidental dial

24-3724         1055 PUBLIC SAFETY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOV700] 700 GOVERNORS PARK/ 39 UNITS - 700 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #2
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1058 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

investigate water issue ,manager states on the street the   
water us coming up, believes a pipe has burst

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1100 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
938A RESPONDING IN THE 91   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1105 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
91 OFF IN THE AREA   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1109 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
91: MANAGEMENT IS ON SCENE AND IS AWARE OF THE ISSUE, THE   
GENERAL MANAGER WILL BE CONTACTING A PLUMBER, CLEAR   

24-3726         1132 FRAUD / FORGERY REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP946A -   
                       Disp-11:39:56  Enrt-11:40:38  Arvd-11:40:39  Clrd-11:40:40
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1139 Joyce, Alexis

RP came in about a washed check. Report to follow.

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-70-OF

24-3746         1348 PARKING, GENERAL COMPLAINT UNFOUNDED    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] 78 MARSHALL ST @ 35 GIRDLESTONE RD
                ID:    WP938A -   
                       Disp-13:52:36  Enrt-13:52:38  Arvd-14:14:36  Clrd-14:16:19
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
           Vehicle:         Reg: PC
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1350 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

RESD SAYS TRUCKS PARKED ON BOTH SIDES OF STREET MAKING IT   
DIFFICULT FOR VEHICLES TO TURN
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1418 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
91: VEHICLES ARE PARKED ON BOTH SIDE OF GIRDLESTONE LEGALLY,   
ROADWAY IS COMPLETELY PASSABLE - NO OBSTRUCTION, CLEAR   

24-3748         1407 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP UNABLE TO LOCATE SUBJECT   

        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FHIG138] 138 HIGHLAND AVE. / 2 FAMILY - 138 HIGHLAND AVE
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-14:08:46  Enrt-14:08:49  Arvd-14:08:49  Clrd-14:17:33
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1408 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

913 OFF FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1417 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
913: NO ANSWER AT DOOR - INFO WAS LEFT, PHONE CALL WAS   
ATTEMPTED W/ NO ANSWER, MESSAGE WAS LEFT. CLEAR   

24-3751         1419 INVESTIGATION / FOLLOW UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FKEN4] 4 KENNEDY RD/ KING GARDENS 27 UNITS - 4 KENNEDY RD Apt. #415
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-14:20:18  Enrt-14:20:20  Arvd-14:20:21  Clrd-15:40:21
        Cleared By:    BAEZ, LESLIE
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1420 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

913 OFF FOLLOW UP

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1540 BAEZ, LESLIE
913: spoke to the person he was looking for and will firward   
the information to the clear team   

24-3754         1506 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 745    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRO100] MILLER FIELD / 100 CROSS ST - 100 CROSS ST
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-15:09:07  Enrt-15:11:09  Arvd-15:13:38  Clrd-15:24:24
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:24:24  InSrvce-15:24:24
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-15:09:07  Enrt-15:11:05  Arvd-15:12:43  Clrd-15:24:22
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:24:22  InSrvce-15:24:22
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-15:09:07  Enrt-15:11:10  Arvd-15:13:38  Clrd-15:24:27
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:24:27  InSrvce-15:24:27
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1508 BAEZ, LESLIE

callewd in alarm company
general fire alarm

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1513 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2 ON SCENE ALARMS SOUNDING NOTHING SHOWING, C5 ASSUMING   
COMMAND   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1513 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
DISTRICT 1 ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1525 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
COMMAND: SYSTEM SET OFF MOST LIKELY FAULTY DETECTOR, SPOKE   
TO THE PROPERTY MANAGER ON SCENE FOR SCHOOL, ALL COMPANIES   
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CLEAR TO QUARTERS, CODE 745 - SYSTEM RESET   

24-3768         1609 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI49] BELLE ISLE SEAFOOD - 1 MAIN ST
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1611 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

911 HANG UP -M C/P STATED HE IS AT WORK AND CALLED ON   
ACCIDENT. DECLINED POLICE, FIRE, MEDICAL. NOTHING

24-3769         1611 WELL BEING CHECK TRANSPORTED TO HOSPITAL   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
        Primary Id:    WP998 - Dutra, Carlos
          Location:    [WIN PL0000016] LEWIS LAKE
                ID:    WP917A -   
                       Disp-16:14:47  Enrt-16:14:56  Arvd-16:24:01  Clrd-16:27:08
                ID:    WP998 -   
                       Disp-16:14:51  Enrt-16:14:54  Arvd-16:16:19  Clrd-16:27:05
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1613 BAEZ, LESLIE

CALLER STATES MALE PARTY STUMBLING AROUND PANTS ARE HALF   
DOWN BLACK JACKET. ON THE PLAYGROUD SIDE     
CALLER IS WORRIED HE WILL FALL IN

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1617 BAEZ, LESLIE
93: MALE PARTY DOWN IN THE SNOW, REQUESTING MEDICAL   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1620 BAEZ, LESLIE
93:DK MALE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1627 BAEZ, LESLIE
93:ONE TO THE WHIDDEN   

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-71-OF

24-3770         1616 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 321A ALCOHOL O.D.    
        Call Taker:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          Location:    [WIN PL0000016] LEWIS LAKE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-16:17:03  Enrt-16:19:29  Arvd-16:19:53  Clrd-16:27:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:27:12  InSrvce-16:27:12
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-16:17:03  Enrt-16:17:52  Arvd-16:24:55  Clrd-16:36:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-16:36:08  InSrvce-16:36:08
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1618 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

MALE PARTY DOWN, POLICE ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1619 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1 & ENG 1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1619 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 ON SCENE W/ POLICE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1623 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: HAVE A1 MEET AT VETERANS RD   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1627 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 CLEAR CODE 321A

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1636 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1: ONE TO CHA

   Original Call #:    24-3769

24-3771         1616 JOURNAL ENTRY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
          Location:    [WIN]   
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1618 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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DUPLICATE CALL 24-3770

   Original Call #:    24-3769

24-3785         1907 FIRE, OTHER 511    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI953] 953 SHIRLEY STREET / 2 FAMILY - 953 SHIRLEY ST
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-19:08:48  Enrt-19:10:45  Arvd-19:14:28  Clrd-19:22:06
                       InQrtsUnavl-19:22:07  InSrvce-19:22:07
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1908 BAEZ, LESLIE

92 REQUESTING FIRE TO ASSIST WITH A LOCKOUT

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1924 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
LAD 1 CLEAR CODE 511 - GAINED ACCESS VIA A REAR WINDOW

24-3786         1908 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2306 - BAEZ, LESLIE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI953] 953 SHIRLEY STREET / 2 FAMILY - 953 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP917A -   
                       Disp-19:09:41  Enrt-19:09:43  Arvd-19:15:16  Clrd-19:22:32
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1909 BAEZ, LESLIE

92 EN ROUTE FOR A LOCKOUT REQUESTING FIRE TO RESPOND AS WELL   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1922 BAEZ, LESLIE
92:FIRE GAINED ACCESS THROUGH BACK WINDOW   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 1922 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
       Modified By:      01/20/2024 1924 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

.

   Original Call #:    24-3785

24-3792         2008 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 740    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHO176] 176 SHORE DRIVE / 2 FAMILY - 176 SHORE DR
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-20:09:40  Enrt-20:11:02  Arvd-20:14:40  Clrd-20:16:40
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:16:40  InSrvce-20:16:40
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-20:09:40  Enrt-20:11:34  Arvd-20:13:46  Clrd-20:20:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:20:21  InSrvce-20:20:21
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-20:09:40  Enrt-20:11:35  Arvd-20:16:42  Clrd-20:20:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:20:23  InSrvce-20:20:23
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2009 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company,no contact
smoke detector fire alarm, and carbon monoxide detection

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2012 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2 & DISTRICT 1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2014 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 ON SCENE   
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         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2014 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2 ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2015 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
C5 ASSUMING SHORE DR COMMAND   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2017 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: SET OFF BY COOKING ENG 1 CAN HANDLE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2020 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 LAD 1 CLEAR CODE 740

24-3793         2014 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 113    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FTIL49] 49 TILESTON RD - 49 TILESTON RD
         Fire Unit:    BOSENG3-Pumper-BOSTON ENGINE
                       Disp-20:16:11                                Clrd-20:16:54
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:16:54  InSrvce-20:16:54
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    BOSLAD1-Aerial-BOSTON LADDER1
                       Disp-20:16:11                                Clrd-20:16:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:16:51  InSrvce-20:16:51
     Dispatched By:    2003 - ROPER, MICHAEL
        Cleared By:    ROPER, MICHAEL
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-20:16:48  Enrt-20:16:50  Arvd-20:22:33  Clrd-20:24:04
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:24:04  InSrvce-20:24:04
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-20:20:29  Enrt-20:20:31                 Clrd-20:23:21
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:23:21  InSrvce-20:23:21
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-20:20:37  Enrt-20:20:39                 Clrd-20:23:23
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:23:23  InSrvce-20:23:23
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2015 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company   
smoke first floor

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2017 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2 RESPONDING, ENG 1 LAD 1 DELAYED RESPONSE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2023 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2 ON SCENE INVESTIGATING, C5 ASSUMING COMMAND

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2023 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 LAD 1 CLEAR BACK IN SERVICE   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2024 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
COMMAND: CLEAR CODE 113, VENTILATED AND SYSTEM RESET,   
COMMAND TERMINATED    

24-3795         2034 FIRE, OTHER 500    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRE29] JAC'S - 29 CREST AVE
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-20:35:40  Enrt-20:37:47  Arvd-20:40:46  Clrd-21:20:19
                       InQrtsUnavl-21:20:19  InSrvce-21:20:19
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2035 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

investigate outside gas odor

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2040 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 ON SCENE INVESTIGATING   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2042 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: NOTIFY NATIONAL GRID, HAVE THEM RESPOND, STRONG ODOR   
OF NATURAL GAS IN STREET   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2044 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
national grid notified eta approximately 30 mins   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2047 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: TRIED SOME OF THE BUSINESSES THAT ARE OPEN - NO ODOR   
INSIDE, WILL BE REMAINING ON SCENE FOR NATIONAL GRID   

         Narrative:      01/20/2024 2120 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: GAS COMPANY ON SCENE, ENG 1 CLEAR CODE 500

For Date: 01/21/2024  -  Sunday   

24-3829         0053 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI218] 218 MAIN STREET / 2 FAMILY - 218 MAIN ST Apt. #2
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-00:54:19  Enrt-00:56:40  Arvd-00:59:19  Clrd-01:08:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:08:31  InSrvce-01:08:31
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:54:19  Enrt-00:55:17  Arvd-01:00:18  Clrd-01:16:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:16:35  InSrvce-01:16:35
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0054 KAISER, BRENNA

38 YO MALE CHEST PAIN

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0055 KAISER, BRENNA
A1

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0109 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 2 CLEAR CODE 311 ACTION TO TRANSPORT   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0116 KAISER, BRENNA
A1 TO MGH   

24-3832         0055 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 745    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FCRO100] MILLER FIELD / 100 CROSS ST - 100 CROSS ST
         Fire Unit:    BOSENG3-Pumper-BOSTON ENGINE
                       Disp-01:00:21                                Clrd-01:05:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:05:20  InSrvce-01:05:20
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-01:00:21  Enrt-01:03:16  Arvd-01:06:29  Clrd-01:17:46
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:17:46  InSrvce-01:17:46
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-01:08:36  Enrt-01:08:37  Arvd-01:09:42  Clrd-01:17:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:17:31  InSrvce-01:17:31
     Dispatched By:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Enroute By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Arrived By:    KAISER, BRENNA
        Cleared By:    KAISER, BRENNA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0100 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

ALARM COMPANY, GENERAL FIRE ALARM AT THE MILLER FIELD HOUSE.   
NO CONTACT
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         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0106 KAISER, BRENNA
LAD 1 ON SCENE ALARMS SOUNDING NOTHING SHOWING   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0117 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 2: ALL COMPANIES CLEAR AND IN SERVICE CODE 745

24-3830         0056 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOL10] 10 GOLDEN DRIVE - 16 UNITS - 10 GOLDEN DR Apt. #3
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-00:59:16  Enrt-01:02:36  Arvd-01:09:30  Clrd-01:09:34
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:09:34  InSrvce-01:09:34
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-00:59:16  Enrt-01:05:30  Arvd-01:05:32  Clrd-01:15:09
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:15:09  InSrvce-01:15:09
     Dispatched By:    2216 - DOERFLEIN, ALEXANDRIA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0059 KAISER, BRENNA

40 YO FEMALE ALTERED MENTAL / PSYCHOSIS , SEEING THIS IN THE   
WALL. NON COMBATIVE , WILL BE LOCATED OUT FRONT

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0103 KAISER, BRENNA
POLICE EN ROUTE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0110 KAISER, BRENNA
ENG 1 CLEAR CODE 311

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0115 KAISER, BRENNA
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 0116 KAISER, BRENNA

A2 TAKING ONE TO THE WHIDDEN

24-3831         0059 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
        Call Taker:    2211 - KAISER, BRENNA
        Primary Id:    WP917A - ADAMSON, JENNIFER
  Location/Address:    [WIN FGOL10] 10 GOLDEN DRIVE - 16 UNITS - 10 GOLDEN DR Apt. #3
                ID:    WP913A -   
                       Disp-01:00:58  Enrt-01:01:53  Arvd-01:06:07  Clrd-01:14:52
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    WP917A -   
                       Disp-01:02:27  Enrt-01:02:28  Arvd-01:06:07  Clrd-01:14:53
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
                ID:    WP941 -   
                       Disp-01:05:14  Enrt-01:05:16  Arvd-01:06:06  Clrd-01:14:52
     Dispatched By:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Enroute By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Arrived By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Cleared By:    SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0059 KAISER, BRENNA

40 YO FEMALE ALTERED MENTAL / PSYCHOSIS , SEEING THIS IN THE   
WALL. NON COMBATIVE , WILL BE LOCATED OUT FRONT

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0103 KAISER, BRENNA
FIRE MED EN ROUTE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0115 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 0116 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

UNITS CLEAR. F PARTY IS DK AND IS BEING TRANSPORTED TO THE   
WHIDDEN VIA ACTION

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0115 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
92 REPORT TO FOLLOW

   Original Call #:    24-3830
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       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-72-OF

24-3844         0225 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    WP917A - ADAMSON, JENNIFER
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] BAYVIEW AVE
                ID:    WP917A -   
                                                     Arvd-02:25:00  Clrd-02:26:14
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0226 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

92 DIRECTED PATROL. PARKING ENFORCMENT. 3 CITATIONS ISSUED.   
CLEAR

24-3845         0227 DIRECTED PATROL SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    WP917A - ADAMSON, JENNIFER
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FSHI1079] 1079 SHIRLEY STREET / 1 FAMILY - 1079 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP917A -   
                                                     Arvd-02:27:00  Clrd-02:28:22
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0228 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

92 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING ENFORCEMENT. 0 CIATIONS ISSUED AT   
THIS TIME. CLEAR

24-3846         0239 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    WP917A - ADAMSON, JENNIFER
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] SEA FOAM AVE
                ID:    WP917A -   
                                                     Arvd-02:39:00  Clrd-02:40:40
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0240 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

92 DIRECTED PATROL. PARKING ENFORCEMENT. 3 CITATIONS ISSUED.

24-3852         0714 FIRE, MASTER OR STREET BOX 743    
        Call Taker:    1809 - Dutra, Cristiano
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 265 WASHINGTON AVE
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:15:48  Enrt-07:16:48  Arvd-07:19:37  Clrd-07:23:12
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:23:12  InSrvce-07:23:12
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-07:15:48  Enrt-07:17:00  Arvd-07:17:59  Clrd-07:23:52
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:23:52  InSrvce-07:23:52
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-07:15:48  Enrt-07:17:37                 Clrd-07:23:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:23:17  InSrvce-07:23:17
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0716 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA

ZONE 6, FIRST FLOOR   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0717 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 2 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0717 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1 RESPONDING   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0719 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SQUAD 1 ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0725 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
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SQUAD 1 CLEAR RESPONDING TO SHIRLEY ST ALARMS SOUNDING, ENG   
1 LAD 1 REMAINING ON SCENE   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0725 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
ENG 1: ALL COMPANIES CLEAR, CODE 743

24-3853         0718 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 743    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSHI483] 483-487 SHIRLEY ST / CONDO  (24 UNITS) - 483 SHIRLEY ST Apt. #6A
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-07:24:01  Enrt-07:24:03  Arvd-07:24:03  Clrd-07:24:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-07:24:05  InSrvce-07:24:05
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0719 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

alrms sounding in entire building

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0723 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
SQUAD 1: CLEAR CODE 743

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0726 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
C4: ALARM SET OFF BY SMOKING - REAR HALL, ALL COMPANIES   
CLEAR CODE 743   

24-3868         0914 LARCENY NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
        Primary Id:    WP946A - Joyce, Alexis
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
                ID:    WP946A -   
                       Disp-09:18:33  Enrt-09:19:07  Arvd-09:19:08  Clrd-09:19:09
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 0918 Joyce, Alexis

RP came in to report a package that was possibly stolen.   
Could not provide information will return when able to   
provide information.

24-3887         1100 WELL BEING CHECK SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
  Location/Address:    [WIN] FORT HEATH PARK - POND ST
                ID:    WP938A -   
                       Disp-11:01:42  Enrt-11:01:43  Arvd-11:01:44  Clrd-11:01:46
           Vehicle:    GRY 1998 HOND CIVIC  Reg: PC MA 3WCL75  VIN: 2HGEJ6442WH121363
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1101 finn, linda

CHEKCING ON PARTY IN MA REGT 3WCL75

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1102 finn, linda
UNIT CLEAR

24-3899         1218 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 320    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FDOL18] 18 DOLPHIN AVENEUE / 5 FAMILY - 18 DOLPHIN AVE Apt. #3
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:19:55  Enrt-12:23:20  Arvd-12:24:37  Clrd-12:35:11
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:35:11  InSrvce-12:35:11
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-12:19:55  Enrt-12:23:17  Arvd-12:24:35  Clrd-12:43:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:43:17  InSrvce-12:43:17
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1219 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
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38 yo male chest pains called in by daughter on scene

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1234 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
eng 1 clear code 320

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1243 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
A1 ONE TO MGH   

24-3901         1228 FIRE, ALARMS SOUNDING 743    
        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN P7MAD] ACTION AMBULANCE @ 7 MADISON - 7 MADISON AVE
         Fire Unit:    BOSENG3-Pumper-BOSTON ENGINE
                       Disp-12:30:42                                Clrd-12:31:08
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:31:08  InSrvce-12:31:08
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-12:30:42  Enrt-12:32:43  Arvd-12:33:39  Clrd-12:41:14
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:41:14  InSrvce-12:41:14
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-12:30:42  Enrt-12:32:17  Arvd-12:35:29  Clrd-12:36:20
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:36:20  InSrvce-12:36:20
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-12:35:37  Enrt-12:35:39                 Clrd-12:40:35
                       InQrtsUnavl-12:40:35  InSrvce-12:40:35
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Cleared By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1230 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company: garage heat detector

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1232 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
lad1 responding   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1235 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
eng2 on scene nothing showing alarm sounding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1239 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
command: have the owner contact his alarm company, alarm   
activation in garage from a  faulty detector, attempting to   
reset

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1241 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
eng 2: clear code 743 systems been reset   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1244 GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
OWNER LISTED IN SITE INFO IS NO LONGER OWNER, BUILDING WAS   
SOLD ABOUT 5-6 YEARS AGO. UNKNOWN WHO OWNS BUILDING NOW   

24-3909         1317 JOURNAL ENTRY CALL LOG ENTRY ONLY   

        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
          Location:    [WIN]   
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1319 finn, linda

party wanted it noted there is an excessive amout of traffic   
by the bridge due to the car wash

24-3912         1343 MOTOR VEHICLE, STOP VERBAL WARNING    
        Call Taker:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Primary Id:    WP998 - Dutra, Carlos
  Location/Address:    [WIN FMAI269] 269 MAIN STREET /  2 FAMILY - 269 MAIN ST
                ID:    WP998 -   
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                                                     Arvd-13:43:00  Clrd-13:46:32
           Vehicle:    GRY 2018 TOYT TACOMA  Reg: PC MA 1JC616  VIN: 3TMDZ5BN8JM044727
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1343 finn, linda
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 1346 finn, linda

gray toyt pick up, unable to see plate

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1347 finn, linda
verbal warning clear, plate was being blocked by a rack on   
the vehicle   

24-3914         1356 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2307 - RODRIGUEZ, SABREE
  Location/Address:    [WIN FJOH39] 39 JOHNSON AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 39 JOHNSON AVE
                ID:    WP946A -   
                       Disp-13:57:24  Enrt-13:57:26  Arvd-14:00:19  Clrd-14:06:44
     Dispatched By:    FINLIN - finn, linda
        Enroute By:    finn, linda
        Arrived By:    finn, linda
        Cleared By:    finn, linda
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1356 RODRIGUEZ, SABREE

called in by alarm company, made contact incorrect passcode
zone 6 office motion

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1403 finn, linda
92; no on e coming to the door & does not hear any alarm

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1407 finn, linda
two doors to the house both are blocked

24-3922         1453 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 320    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN PFHA] FORT HEATH APARTMENTS - 1 POND ST Apt. #7G
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-14:54:44  Enrt-14:57:05  Arvd-15:00:57  Clrd-15:20:10
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:20:10  InSrvce-15:20:10
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
          EMS Unit:    AMB12-ALS-5 FLY CAR
                       Disp-14:54:44  Enrt-14:56:58  Arvd-15:00:56  Clrd-15:25:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:25:30  InSrvce-15:25:30
     Dispatched By:    2103 - GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Enroute By:    GOUTZOS, CHRISTA
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1454 Ohara, Lauren

79 year old male head injury from a fall.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1455 Ohara, Lauren
Caller was not with patient, therefore, call was not sent to   
emd.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1519 Kehoe, Theresa
A-1 HAS ONE TO MASS GENERAL   

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1525 Kehoe, Theresa
E1/ CLEAR CODE 320

24-3924         1515 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 320    
        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
  Location/Address:    [WIN PFHA] FORT HEATH APARTMENTS - 1 POND ST
          EMS Unit:    AMB9-AMBULANCE
                                                     Arvd-15:15:33  Clrd-15:28:17
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:28:17  InSrvce-15:28:17
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-15:20:04                                Clrd-15:20:13
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:20:13  InSrvce-15:20:13
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         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-15:20:32  Enrt-15:20:34  Arvd-15:20:35  Clrd-15:28:00
                       InQrtsUnavl-15:28:00  InSrvce-15:28:00
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1516 Kehoe, Theresa

E- 100 requesting another ambulance for a party w/ shortness   
of breath / located in lobby

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1517 Kehoe, Theresa
a2 responding

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1527 Kehoe, Theresa
E1/ CLEAR CODE 320

24-3937         1653 TRAFFIC COMPLAINT NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
       Vicinity of:    [WIN P26] SONNY'S CAR WASH - 30A MAIN ST
                ID:    WP998 -   
                       Disp-17:00:04  Enrt-17:00:21                 Clrd-17:06:52
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1659 Kehoe, Theresa

CP STATED THERE ARE ABOUT 30 CARS BACKING UP ONTO STREET   
AWAITING THE CAR WASH MAKING IT HARD TO PASS BY

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1707 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, NO TRAFFIC HAZARD JUST CARS WAITING IN LINE

24-3942         1711 CIVIL MATTER SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    WP913A - Hamilton, Philip
        Primary Id:    WP913A - Hamilton, Philip
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1733 Hamilton, Philip
       Modified By:      01/21/2024 1914 Hamilton, Philip

Kimberly wanted it documented the she had an argument with   
her ex-husband in regards to their child taking a TV to her   
house. She wanted it documented that no abuse took place.   
There is an anctive RO out of Somerville District Court.   
Order was added to in house records. See 24WIN-2-RO.

24-3939         1728 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 311    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 900 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #27
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-17:28:51  Enrt-17:30:51  Arvd-17:40:42  Clrd-17:47:32
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:47:33  InSrvce-17:47:33
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-17:28:51  Enrt-17:30:50  Arvd-17:33:33  Clrd-17:47:30
                       InQrtsUnavl-17:47:30  InSrvce-17:47:30
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1729 Ohara, Lauren

MALE PARTY OVERDOSE.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1733 Kehoe, Theresa
A1/ A2 ON SCENE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1803 Kehoe, Theresa
E2/ CLEAR CODE 311 / ACTION TO TRANSPORT W/ ONE FF ON BOARD

24-3940         1729 POLICE, MEDICAL AID REPORT TO FOLLOW    
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        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
        Primary Id:    WP917A - ADAMSON, JENNIFER
  Location/Address:    [WIN] 900 GOVERNORS DR Apt. #27
                ID:    WP998 -   
                       Disp-17:29:52  Enrt-17:30:24  Arvd-17:30:25  Clrd-18:09:49
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    WP917A -   
                       Disp-17:29:57                 Arvd-17:29:58  Clrd-17:50:08
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-17:30:28  Enrt-17:30:30  Arvd-17:33:51  Clrd-17:50:09
     Dispatched By:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Enroute By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Arrived By:    Stewart, Christopher
        Cleared By:    Stewart, Christopher
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1729 Ohara, Lauren

22 YEAR OLD MALE OVERDOSE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1734 Stewart, Christopher
93 REPORTS THAT THE MALE IS ALERT BUT IN AN ALTERED STATE

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1747 Stewart, Christopher
92 SPOKE TO THE MOTHER AT LENGTH AND ADVISED HER OF HER 209A   
RIGHTS

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1749 Stewart, Christopher
UNITS CLEAR, 93 IS FOLLOWING ACTION TO THE MGH
92 WILL TAKE THE OF

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1810 Stewart, Christopher
93 IS CLEAR FROM THE MGH, MALE PARTY ARRIVED WITHOUT   
INCIDENT 93 HEADED BACK TO TOWN

   Original Call #:    24-3939
       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-73-OF

24-3954         1854 DISTURBANCE, NOISE SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    867 - Stewart, Christopher
        Primary Id:    WP935 - Bonavita, Giulio
  Location/Address:    [WIN FBAY99] 99 BAYVIEW AVENUE / 1 FAMILY - 99 BAYVIEW AVE
                ID:    WP935 -   
                       Disp-18:54:56  Enrt-18:54:58  Arvd-19:01:08  Clrd-19:13:17
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1854 Stewart, Christopher

PARTY CAME INTO WPD HQ REPORTS LOUD CONSTRUCTION FROM THIS   
ADDRESS

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1913 Stewart, Christopher
CLEAR, ON GOING CIVIL MATTER. S4 IS ALLOWING THE HOLE IN THE   
FLOOR TO BE COMPLETED THEN WILL BE DONE FOR THE NIGHT.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1914 Stewart, Christopher
REPORT TO FOLLOW

       Refer To Incident:      24WIN-74-OF

24-3958         1935 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 1936 Ohara, Lauren

NO ANSWER ON THE CALL BACK. VOICEMAIL IS NOT SET UP. NUMBER   
NOT IN HOUSE.

24-3960         1958 FIRE, OTHER 500    
        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN FCRO80] 80 CROSS ST / 1 FAMILY - 80 CROSS ST
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         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-20:01:43  Enrt-20:03:56  Arvd-20:07:06  Clrd-20:14:45
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:14:45  InSrvce-20:14:45
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Enroute By:    Kehoe, Theresa
        Arrived By:    VERRUTO, MARISA
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Fire Unit:    L1-Aerial-WFD LADDER 1
                       Disp-20:01:43                                Clrd-20:01:51
                       InQrtsUnavl-20:01:51  InSrvce-20:01:51
     Dispatched By:    1810 - Kehoe, Theresa
        Cleared By:    Kehoe, Theresa
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2001 Ohara, Lauren

INVESTIGATE BURST WATER PIPE (BASEBOARD,LIVING ROOM)

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2013 Kehoe, Theresa
E1/ CLEAR WITH 500/ LEAK HAS BEEN SHUT DOWN

24-3966         2129 911 HANG UP NO ACTION REQUIRED   

        Call Taker:    448 - Ohara, Lauren
  Location/Address:    [WIN P1] POLICE STATION - 3 METCALF SQ
         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2131 Ohara, Lauren

OPEN LINE FROM VoWiFi. NO ANSWER ON THE CALL BACK, UNABLE TO   
LEAVE VOICEMAIL.

         Narrative:      01/21/2024 2214 Ohara, Lauren
PARTY CALLED AND STATED SHE WAS ON A PLANE AND ABOUT TO   
LAND? SHE HAS NOT LIVED ON CUTLER STREET FOR SEVERAL YEARS   
AND LIVES IN MAINE.   

For Date: 01/22/2024  -  Monday   

24-3980         0042 ALARM, BURGLAR BUILDING CHECKED/SECURED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
       Vicinity of:    [WIN FSHI2] ENERGY TO GO / ENERGY NORTH, - 2 SHIRLEY ST
                ID:    WP934A -   
                       Disp-00:44:40  Enrt-00:45:24  Arvd-00:49:54  Clrd-00:51:53
                ID:    WP917A -   
                       Disp-00:44:44  Enrt-00:45:24  Arvd-00:49:28  Clrd-00:51:54
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0044 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

ALARM COMPANY, ZONE 4 BACK ROOM MOTION TRIPPED TWICE. NO   
CONTACT.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0052 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ALARM IS OFF AND ALL BUILDING SECURED. UNITS CLEAR

24-3983         0122 DIRECTED PATROL PARKING TICKER ISSUED   

        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
        Primary Id:    WP934A - Donahue, Sean
       Vicinity of:    [WIN] SEA FOAM AVE
                ID:    WP934A -   
                                                     Arvd-01:22:00  Clrd-01:22:39
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0122 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

DIRECTED PATROL. PARKING ENFORCEMENT. 2 CITATIONS ISSUED.

24-3986         0138 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 320    
        Call Taker:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSTU31] 31 STURGIS ST / 2 FAMILY - 31 STURGIS ST Apt. #1
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-01:39:22  Enrt-01:42:03  Arvd-01:43:38  Clrd-01:44:57
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:44:57  InSrvce-01:44:57
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-01:39:22  Enrt-01:41:38  Arvd-01:43:50  Clrd-01:44:56
                       InQrtsUnavl-01:44:56  InSrvce-01:44:56
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         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0139 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
73 Y/O MALE DIFFICULTY BREATHING

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0144 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG1 CLEAR - 320

24-3992         0230 911 HANG UP SERVICES RENDERED    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [WIN FSUM53] 53 SUMMIT AVENUE / 2 FAMILY - 53 SUMMIT AVE
                ID:    WP934A -   
                       Disp-02:36:04  Enrt-02:36:58  Arvd-02:39:59  Clrd-02:47:20
                ID:    WP917A -   
                       Disp-02:36:11  Enrt-02:36:59  Arvd-02:41:49  Clrd-02:47:20
                ID:    WP941 -   
                       Disp-02:39:49  Enrt-02:39:50  Arvd-02:40:52  Clrd-02:40:53
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0235 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

911 HANG UP. PINGING 3.6 METERES OVER ADDRES. PHONE NUMBER   
COMES BACK TO A F PARTY OUT OF 6 KENNEDY DR APT 1. NO BIG   
HISTORY OUT OF THIS ADDRESS. ATTEMPTED CALL BACK NO ANSWER   
AND VICOEMAIL WAS LEFT.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0251 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
SPOKE TO F PARTY WHO IS A CRETAKER AT THAT ADDRESS. F PARTY   
STATED SHE DIALED BY MISTAKE. ALL UNITS CLEAR

24-3993         0238 ALARM, BURGLAR ACCIDENTAL TRIP    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [WIN FPAU70] NICK'S PLACE - 70 PAULINE ST
                ID:    WP941 -   
                       Disp-02:40:56  Enrt-02:40:57  Arvd-02:46:27  Clrd-02:59:40
                ID:    WP934A -   
                       Disp-02:53:38  Enrt-02:53:40  Arvd-02:53:43  Clrd-02:59:41
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0240 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

ALARM COMPANY, REAR ENTRY MOTION. NO CONTACT.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0253 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
EMPLOYEE IS ENROUTE 10 MIN ETA   

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0257 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
UNITS ARE ENTERING W/ THE EMPLOYEE

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0259 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
ACCIDENTAL TRIP. UNITS CLEAR

24-3997         0434 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 500    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
  Location/Address:    [WIN FLOW72] 72 LOWELL ROAD / 1 FAMILY - 72 LOWELL RD
         Fire Unit:    E2-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 2
                       Disp-04:36:09  Enrt-04:38:09  Arvd-04:40:09  Clrd-04:45:05
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:45:05  InSrvce-04:45:05
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
          EMS Unit:    AMB11-A-5 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-04:36:09  Enrt-04:39:04                 Clrd-04:42:31
                       InQrtsUnavl-04:42:31  InSrvce-04:42:31
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0435 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

LIFE LINE, 81 YO M UNKOWN MEDICAL. NO LOCK BOX

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0445 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG2 CLEAR - 500 - ACCIDENTIAL ACTIVATION   

24-3999         0503 FIRE, MEDICAL EMERGENCY 320    
        Call Taker:    2302 - SEGOVIA, KENDRICK
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  Location/Address:    [WIN PFHA] FORT HEATH APARTMENTS - 1 POND ST Apt. #1H
         Fire Unit:    E1-Pumper-WFD ENGINE 1
                       Disp-05:05:24  Enrt-05:08:01  Arvd-05:12:11  Clrd-05:26:48
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:26:48  InSrvce-05:26:48
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
          EMS Unit:    AMB10-A-15 BLS AMBULANCE
                       Disp-05:05:24  Enrt-05:06:54  Arvd-05:12:19  Clrd-05:26:47
                       InQrtsUnavl-05:26:47  InSrvce-05:26:47
     Dispatched By:    GONANG - Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Enroute By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Arrived By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
        Cleared By:    Gonzalez, Angelmarie
         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0505 SEGOVIA, KENDRICK

MEDICAL PENDANT ALARM, UNKOWN AGE FEMALE INJURIES FROM A   
FALL. NO LOCK BOX.

         Narrative:      01/22/2024 0526 Gonzalez, Angelmarie
ENG1 CLEAR - 320


